WisdomTree Trust Form N-CSR June 08, 2015 Table of Contents

# **UNITED STATES**

# SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION

Washington, D.C. 20549

FORM N-CSR

### **CERTIFIED SHAREHOLDER REPORT OF REGISTERED**

### MANAGEMENT INVESTMENT COMPANIES

Investment Company Act file number 811-21864

WisdomTree Trust

(Exact name of registrant as specified in charter)

245 Park Avenue, 35th Floor

New York, NY 10167

(Address of principal executive offices) (Zip code)

**The Corporation Trust Company** 

1209 Orange Street

Wilmington, DE 19801

(Name and address of agent for service)

Registrant s telephone number, including area code: (866) 909-9473

Date of fiscal year end: March 31

# Date of reporting period: March 31, 2015

Form N-CSR is to be used by management investment companies to file reports with the Commission not later than 10 days after the transmission to stockholders of any report that is required to be transmitted to stockholders under Rule 30e-1 under the Investment Company Act of 1940 (17 CFR 270.30e-1). The Commission may use the information provided on Form N-CSR in its regulatory, disclosure review, inspection, and policymaking roles.

A registrant is required to disclose the information specified by Form N-CSR, and the Commission will make this information public. A registrant is not required to respond to the collection of information contained in Form N-CSR unless the Form displays a currently valid Office of Management and Budget (OMB) control number. Please direct comments concerning the accuracy of the information collection burden estimate and any suggestions for reducing the burden to Secretary, Securities and Exchange Commission, 100 F Street, NE, Washington, DC 20549. The OMB has reviewed this collection of information under the clearance requirements of 44 U.S.C. § 3507.

# Item 1. Reports to Stockholders.

The Report to Shareholders is attached herewith.

# WisdomTree Trust

# **Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds**

# **Annual Report**

March 31, 2015 WisdomTree Australia Dividend Fund (AUSE) WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund (DTH) WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM) WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund (EUDG) WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Fund (HEDJ) WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (EUSC) WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFE) WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Fund (DXGE) WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Fund (DOO) WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Fund (IHDG) WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund (DOL) WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund (DIM) WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS) WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Fund (DXJC) WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund (DXJ) WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Fund (DXJF) WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Fund (DXJH) WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Fund (DXJR) Table of Contents

WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS) WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech, Media and Telecom Fund (DXJT) WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFJ) WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Fund (DXKW) WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Fund (DXPS)

# **Table of Contents**

Management s Discussion of Funds Performance (unaudited)	1
Performance Summaries (unaudited)	3
Description of Indexes (unaudited)	26
Shareholder Expense Examples (unaudited)	30
Schedules of Investments	
WisdomTree Australia Dividend Fund	33
WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund	35
WisdomTree DEFA Fund	40
WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund	49
WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Fund	52
WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund	54
WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund	57
WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Fund	61
WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Fund	63
WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Fund	65
WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund	68
WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund	72
WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund	79
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Fund	88
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund	90
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Fund	94
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Fund	96
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Fund	97
WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund	99
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech, Media and Telecom Fund	107
WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund	109
WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Fund	116
WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Fund	117
Statements of Assets and Liabilities	120
Statements of Operations	125
Statements of Changes in Net Assets	130
Financial Highlights	138
Notes to Financial Statements	150
Report of Independent Registered Public Accounting Firm	190
Approval of Investment Advisory and Sub-Advisory Agreements (unaudited)	191
Trustees and Officers Information (unaudited)	192
Supplemental Information (unaudited)	194
General Information (unaudited)	196
WisdomTree is a registered mark of WisdomTree Investments, Inc. and is licensed for use by the WisdomTree Trust.	

#### Management s Discussion of Funds Performanceaudited)

#### **Market Environment Overview**

The international equity markets, measured by the MSCI EAFE Index, a broad measure of equity performance for the developed world outside the U.S. and Canada, returned -0.92% in the 12-month period that ended March 31, 2015 (the period), which lagged the S&P 500 Index by 13.65%. Measured in local currency, the MSCI EAFE Index returned 17.74% over the period, outperforming the return of the S&P 500 Index by 5.01%. It is important to note that the foreign currency component of the developed world returns subtracted approximately 18.7 percentage points from the returns of the MSCI EAFE Index. During the period, the British pound, Japanese yen and euro (which account for about 75% of the MSCI EAFE Index currency exposure) all weakened against the U.S. dollar by approximately 11%, 14% and 22%, respectively. Weakening currencies relative to the U.S. dollar decreases the value of foreign investments measured in U.S. dollars and tend to decrease returns experienced by U.S. investors who invest overseas, while strengthening currencies relative to the U.S. dollar have the opposite effect.

Although the MSCI EAFE Index lagged the broad U.S. domestic markets in U.S. dollar terms, in local currency terms it was a pretty strong performance year for international equity markets. The Eurozone region reacted positively to expectations and the monetary easing actions from the European Central Bank (ECB). Over the period, the euro weakened substantially as a result of the ECB s expansionary policies, which helped contribute to positive performance of the equity market, particularly the export focused firms. Japan, one of the best performing countries in local currency terms, also helped contribute with strong positive performance as a result of continued monetary and fiscal stimulus. Broad emerging market equities, in local currency terms, lagged both the U.S. and international developed markets. It seems investors were cautious about the potential ramifications from the U.S. Federal Reserve ending its quantitative easing program even though the ECB and the Bank of Japan have increased liquidity.

In local currency terms, nine out of ten sectors within the MSCI EAFE Index were positive, with Information Technology, Healthcare and Consumer Discretionary sectors leading and Materials and Energy sectors lagging. The only sector that recorded negative performance over the period was the Energy sector, which was negatively impacted by the decline in oil prices. The Information Technology and Consumer Discretionary sectors tend to be cyclically focused and were able to benefit from positive central bank actions and from consumers with greater disposable income due to the decline in gas prices.

#### WisdomTree Funds Performance Overview

The following table reflects the WisdomTree Funds performance versus capitalization-weighted benchmark indexes:

		1-Year	Performance	1-Year	D+00
Ticker	WisdomTree Fund	NAV Return	Benchmark	Return	Difference
AUSE	WisdomTree Australia Dividend Fund	-8.30%	MSCI Pacific ex-Japan Value/MSCI Australia Spliced Index	-5.99%	-2.31%
DTH	WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund	-5.41%	MSCI EAFE Value Index	-2.90%	-2.51%
DWM	WisdomTree DEFA Fund	-1.83%	MSCI EAFE Index	-0.92%	-0.91%
EUDG	WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund <sup>1</sup>	-6.35%	MSCI Europe Index	-7.30%	0.95%
HEDJ	WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Fund	24.02%	MSCI EAFE Local Currency/MSCI EMU Local Currency Spliced Index	20.46%	3.56%
EUSC	WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund <sup>2</sup>	4.30%	MSCI EMU Small Cap Local Currency Index	4.45%	-0.15%
DFE	WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund	-8.26%	MSCI Europe Small Cap Index	-7.77%	-0.49%
DXGE	WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Fund	23.70%	MSCI Germany Local Currency Index	24.98%	-1.28%
DOO	WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Fund	-7.41%	MSCI EAFE Value Index	-2.90%	-4.51%
IHDG	WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Fund <sup>1</sup>	12.78%	MSCI EAFE Local Currency Index	17.47%	-4.69%
DOL	WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund	-2.47%	MSCI EAFE Index	-0.92%	-1.55%
DIM	WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund	0.57%	MSCI EAFE Mid Cap Index	1.08%	-0.51%

#### Management s Discussion of Funds Performan@audited) (concluded)

Ticker	WisdomTree Fund	1-Year NAV Return	Performance Benchmark	1-Year Return	Difference
DLS	WisdomTree International SmallCap	-5.87%	MSCI EAFE Small Cap Index		
	Dividend Fund			-2.92%	-2.95%
DXJC	WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Fund <sup>3</sup>	29.47%	MSCI Japan Local Currency Index	33.49%	-4.02%
DXJ	WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund	29.30%	MSCI Japan/MSCI Japan Local		
			Currency Spliced Index	30.49%	-1.19%
DXJF	WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Fund <sup>3</sup>	25.94%	MSCI Japan Local Currency Index	33.49%	-7.55%
DXJH	WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Fund <sup>3</sup>	48.27%	MSCI Japan Local Currency Index	33.49%	14.78%
DXJR	WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Fund <sup>3</sup>	22.59%	MSCI Japan Local Currency Index	33.49%	-10.90%
DXJS	WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap	25.86%			
	Equity Fund		MSCI Japan Small Cap Local Currency Index	29.42%	-3.56%
DXJT	WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech,	32.83%	MSCI Japan Local Currency Index		
	Media and Telecom Fund <sup>3</sup>			33.49%	-0.66%
DFJ	WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund	9.26%	MSCI Japan Small Cap Index	11.14%	-1.88%
DXKW	WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Fund	-6.41%	MSCI Korea Local Currency Index	-1.23%	-5.18%
DXPS	WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged	4.71%			
	Equity Fund		MSCI United Kingdom Local Currency Index	6.11%	-1.40%
1					

<sup>1</sup> Total returns shown are for the period May 7, 2014 (commencement of operations) through March 31, 2015.

<sup>2</sup> Total returns shown are for the period March 4, 2015 (commencement of operations) through March 31, 2015.

<sup>3</sup> Total returns shown are for the period April 8, 2014 (commencement of operations) through March 31, 2015.

WisdomTree s international dividend-weighted Funds are designed to track Indexes based on the dividend stream generated by the companies included in the Index. The dividend stream is defined as the sum of all dividends paid over the prior 12 months for each company. There are two primary factors that drive performance differentials versus market cap-weighted benchmarks. The first is aggregate exposure to one or more sectors or countries. The second is stock selection within each sector or country. Both of these are determined as part of WisdomTree s rules-based index methodology. These exposures are not subjectively determined. Rather, they are objectively determined at the Index rebalancing dates based on the dividend stream.

WisdomTree s best performing Fund for the full period was the WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund (DXJ), returning 29.30% over the period. Japan s economic policy, aggressive inflation target and accommodative central bank helped equities climb higher. The Japanese yen weakened about 14 percent over the time period, and because DXJ neutralizes the currency exposure, the performance was not hurt from this depreciation. The WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS) was also able to deliver strong performance over the period, up 25.86%, but the WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFJ) was only able to return 9.26% since it does not hedge the currency exposure.

The WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Fund (HEDJ) delivered a 24.02% return over the period, outperforming its performance benchmark by 3.56%. The monetary easing actions by the ECB over the period were successful at weakening the euro, suppressing bond yields and driving equity prices higher. The WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Fund (DXGE) also benefited from these actions over the period by returning 23.70%. The euro weakened about 22 percent over the time period, and because HEDJ and DXGE neutralize the currency exposure, their performance was not hurt from this depreciation.

Fund returns are shown at NAV. Please see Performance Summaries on the subsequent pages for more complete performance information. Please see page 26 for the list of index descriptions.

Fund performance assumes reinvestment of dividends and capital gain distributions. An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and are not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Funds performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes on transactions in Fund shares or that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions. Past performance is no guarantee of future results. For the most recent month-end performance information visit www.wisdomtree.com.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree Australia Dividend Fund (AUSE)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Financials	20.2%
Materials	14.8%
Industrials	14.8%
Consumer Discretionary	14.2%
Consumer Staples	10.4%
Healthcare	8.0%
Telecommunication Services	6.8%
Energy	4.9%
Information Technology	3.6%
Utilities	1.7%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.6%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Toll Holdings Ltd.	3.5%
Adelaide Brighton Ltd.	2.8%
Tatts Group Ltd.	2.7%
National Australia Bank Ltd.	2.7%
Tabcorp Holdings Ltd.	2.6%
Coca-Cola Amatil Ltd.	2.6%
Telstra Corp., Ltd.	2.6%
Insurance Australia Group Ltd.	2.5%
Westpac Banking Corp.	2.4%
Australia & New Zealand Banking Group Ltd.	2.3%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Australia Dividend Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Australia Dividend Index.

The Fund returned -8.30% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in the Healthcare sector. The Fund s position in the Consumer Staples sector created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to

calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Average Annual Total Return			
	1 Year	3 Year	5 Year	Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	-8.30%	3.18%	3.78%	6.76%
Fund Market Price Returns	-9.32%	2.67%	3.52%	6.61%
WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Equity Income/ Australia Dividend Spliced Index <sup>2</sup>	-8.03%	3.41%	4.07%	7.25%
MSCI Pacific ex-Japan Value/MSCI Australia Spliced Index <sup>3</sup>	-5.99%	5.14%	5.12%	6.49%

- <sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on June 16, 2006.
- <sup>2</sup> WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Equity Income Index through June 17, 2011; WisdomTree Australia Dividend Index thereafter.
- <sup>3</sup> MSCI Pacific ex-Japan Value Index through June 17, 2011; MSCI Australia Index thereafter.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund (DTH)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector 9	% of Net Assets
Financials	25.7%
Telecommunication Services	16.0%
Industrials	9.7%
Energy	9.5%
Utilities	8.8%
Healthcare	8.4%
Consumer Discretionary	6.8%
Materials	6.3%
Consumer Staples	6.3%
Information Technology	1.8%
Investment Company	0.1%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.6%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
China Mobile Ltd.	3.6%
Novartis AG, Registered Shares	2.7%
Vodafone Group PLC	2.2%
Commonwealth Bank of Australia	2.2%
BP PLC	2.1%
HSBC Holdings PLC	2.0%
Banco Santander S.A.	1.9%
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	1.9%
Westpac Banking Corp.	1.8%
Total S.A.	1.8%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Index.

The Fund returned -5.41% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Hong Kong. The Fund s position in United Kingdom created the greatest drag on performance.

return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

		Average Annual Total Return		
	1 Year	3 Year	5 Year	Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	-5.41%	8.90%	5.58%	3.04%
Fund Market Price Returns	-5.62%	8.57%	5.55%	2.96%
WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Index	-4.83%	9.27%	5.80%	3.66%
MSCI EAFE Value Index	-2.90%	9.03%	5.27%	2.68%

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on June 16, 2006.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor *s* shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund *s* daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Financials	25.1%
Consumer Discretionary	11.6%
Industrials	11.3%
Telecommunication Services	10.0%
Consumer Staples	9.7%
Healthcare	9.3%
Materials	6.9%
Energy	6.7%
Utilities	5.5%
Information Technology	2.9%
Investment Company	0.3%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.7%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
China Mobile Ltd.	2.1%
Novartis AG, Registered Shares	1.5%
HSBC Holdings PLC	1.5%
Commonwealth Bank of Australia	1.4%
Nestle S.A., Registered Shares	1.4%
Banco Santander S.A.	1.3%
Vodafone Group PLC	1.3%
Westpac Banking Corp.	1.3%
Toyota Motor Corp.	1.3%
BP PLC	1.2%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree DEFA Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Dividend Index of Europe, Far East Asia and Australasia (the WisdomTree DEFA Index ).

The Fund returned -1.83% at net asset value (NAV) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Japan. The Funds position in United Kingdom created the greatest drag on performance.

return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.48%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

		Average Annual Total Return		
	1 Year	3 Year	5 Year	Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	-1.83%	9.32%	6.41%	4.04%
Fund Market Price Returns	-1.90%	9.05%	6.35%	4.05%
WisdomTree DEFA Index	-1.78%	9.42%	6.43%	4.38%
MSCI EAFE Index	-0.92%	9.02%	6.16%	3.55%

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on June 16, 2006.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor *s* shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund *s* daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund (EUDG)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Consumer Staples	21.4%
Healthcare	21.4%
Consumer Discretionary	15.8%
Industrials	13.3%
Energy	12.6%
Materials	7.5%
Information Technology	3.1%
Telecommunication Services	2.3%
Financials	1.9%
Utilities	0.4%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.3%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Novartis AG, Registered Shares	6.5%
Nestle S.A., Registered Shares	5.6%
Roche Holding AG, Genusschein	4.5%
Anheuser-Busch InBev N.V.	3.9%
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	3.0%
BP PLC	2.9%
Eni SpA	2.8%
Royal Dutch Shell PLC, Class A	2.8%
Siemens AG, Registered Shares	2.5%
BASF SE	2.5%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Index.

The Fund returned -6.35% at net asset value ( NAV ) from Fund inception on May 7, 2014 to March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in the Healthcare sector. The Fund s position in the Energy sector created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to

calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Cumulative Total Return Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	-6.35%
Fund Market Price Returns	-6.54%
WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Index	-6.06%
MSCI Europe Index	-7.30%
<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on May 7, 2014.	

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Fund (HEDJ)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Consumer Staples	22.1%
Consumer Discretionary	18.5%
Industrials	17.5%
Healthcare	11.4%
Financials	11.1%
Materials	5.6%
Telecommunication Services	5.4%
Information Technology	4.8%
Utilities	1.9%
Energy	0.8%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.9%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Anheuser-Busch InBev N.V.	6.5%
Telefonica S.A.	5.3%
Daimler AG, Registered Shares	4.8%
Banco Santander S.A.	4.7%
Sanofi	4.5%
Unilever N.V., CVA	4.4%
Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria S.A.	4.2%
Siemens AG, Registered Shares	3.8%
Bayer AG, Registered Shares	3.6%
L Oreal S.A.	3.2%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Index.

The Fund returned 24.02% for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Belgium. The Fund s position in Spain created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange

where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

	Average Annual Total Return			
	1	3	5	Since
	Year	Year	Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	24.02%	18.54%	10.46%	10.35%
Fund Market Price Returns	23.66%	17.82%	10.32%	10.36%
WisdomTree DEFA International Hedged Equity/Europe Hedged Equity Spliced Index <sup>2</sup>	24.13%	18.94%	10.83%	10.85%
MSCI EAFE Local Currency/MSCI EMU Local Currency Spliced Index <sup>3</sup>	20.46%	17.60%	9.62%	10.02%

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on December 31, 2009.

<sup>2</sup> WisdomTree DEFA International Hedged Equity Index through August 29, 2012; WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Index thereafter.

<sup>3</sup> MSCI EAFE Local Currency Index through August 29, 2012; MSCI EMU Local Currency Index thereafter.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (EUSC)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

	% of
Sector	Net Assets
Industrials	25.5%
Financials	17.8%
Consumer Discretionary	15.7%
Materials	9.1%
Consumer Staples	8.6%
Healthcare	5.8%
Information Technology	5.4%
Telecommunication Services	5.1%
Utilities	4.4%
Energy	1.9%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.7%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
bpost S.A.	2.2%
Elisa Oyj	1.9%
Freenet AG	1.9%
Mediolanum SpA	1.8%
Lagardere SCA	1.7%
Delta Lloyd N.V.	1.5%
Nokian Renkaat Oyj	1.5%
Bolsas y Mercados Espanoles SHMSF S.A.	1.4%
Suedzucker AG	1.3%
Societe Television Francaise 1	1.2%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (the Fund the WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Index (the Index

) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of ).

The Fund returned 4.30% at net asset value ( NAV ) from Fund inception on March 4, 2015 to March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Italy. The Fund s position in Germany created the greatest drag on performance.

return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated February 11, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Cumulative Total Return Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	4.30%
Fund Market Price Returns	3.42%
WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Index	4.26%
MSCI EMU Small Cap Local Currency Index	4.45%
<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on March 4, 2015.	

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFE)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Industrials	27.3%
Financials	17.7%
Information Technology	15.7%
Consumer Discretionary	13.7%
Materials	7.3%
Consumer Staples	5.4%
Healthcare	4.5%
Telecommunication Services	3.3%
Utilities	2.4%
Energy	1.8%
Investment Company	0.1%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.8%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Drillisch AG	1.9%
Cofinimmo S.A.	1.5%
Holmen AB, Class B	1.3%
ERG SpA	1.3%
Axis Communications AB	1.2%
Cembra Money Bank AG	1.2%
Iren SpA	1.1%
Peab AB	1.1%
Konecranes Oyj	1.1%
Tieto Ovi	1.0%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Index.

The Fund returned -8.26% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Sweden. The Fund s position in Italy created the greatest drag on performance.

return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

		Average Annual Total Return		
		3	5	Since
	1 Year	Year	Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	-8.26%	17.09%	12.03%	5.96%
Fund Market Price Returns	-8.51%	16.75%	12.10%	5.81%
WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Index	-6.74%	18.24%	12.84%	6.49%
MSCI Europe Small Cap Index	-7.77%	14.06%	10.53%	6.14%

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on June 16, 2006.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Fund (DXGE)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

% of Net Assets
22.8%
17.6%
15.4%
12.2%
12.0%
6.4%
5.7%
4.7%
2.8%
0.4%
100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Deutsche Telekom AG, Registered Shares	6.4%
Allianz SE, Registered Shares	6.3%
Bayer AG, Registered Shares	6.3%
Daimler AG, Registered Shares	6.3%
Bayerische Motoren Werke AG	5.9%
BASF SE	5.2%
Siemens AG, Registered Shares	5.0%
Muenchener Rueckversicherungs -	
Gesellschaft AG, Registered Shares	4.6%
SAP SE	4.2%
Volkswagen AG	4.1%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Index.

The Fund returned 23.70% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in the Healthcare sector. The Fund s position in the Industrials sector created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to

calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.48%.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Average Annual Total Return	
		Since
	1 Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	23.70%	21.93%
Fund Market Price Returns	23.31%	21.06%
WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Index	23.74%	22.18%
MSCI Germany Local Currency Index	24.98%	23.13%
<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NASDAQ on October 17, 2013.		

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Fund (DOO)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Telecommunication Services	15.3%
Utilities	12.9%
Consumer Discretionary	12.3%
Industrials	11.6%
Materials	10.4%
Healthcare	10.1%
Consumer Staples	9.8%
Energy	9.7%
Information Technology	7.3%
Investment Company	0.1%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.5%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Telstra Corp., Ltd.	2.3%
Vodafone Group PLC	2.1%
Orange S.A.	2.0%
Antofagasta PLC	1.8%
China Mobile Ltd.	1.8%
BAE Systems PLC	1.6%
Kuehne + Nagel International AG, Registered	
Shares	1.6%
TeliaSonera AB	1.6%
GDF Suez	1.6%
Wesfarmers Ltd.	1.6%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Index.

The Fund returned -7.41% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Japan. The Fund s position in United Kingdom created the greatest drag on performance.

return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

	Average Annual Total Return			
	1 Year	3 Year	5 Year	Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	-7.41%	6.35%	5.10%	3.28%
Fund Market Price Returns	-7.27%	6.17%	5.11%	3.17%
WisdomTree International Dividend Top 100/International Dividend				
ex-Financials Spliced Index <sup>2</sup>	-7.07%	6.55%	5.19%	3.45%
MSCI EAFE Value Index	-2.90%	9.03%	5.27%	2.68%

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on June 16, 2006.

<sup>2</sup> WisdomTree International Dividend Top 100 Index through May 7, 2009; WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Index thereafter.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Fund (IHDG)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Consumer Staples	20.8%
Consumer Discretionary	16.4%
Healthcare	16.4%
Industrials	16.1%
Materials	12.7%
Information Technology	5.7%
Telecommunication Services	3.6%
Energy	3.5%
Financials	2.7%
Utilities	1.1%
Other Assets less Liabilities	1.0%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Roche Holding AG, Genusschein	5.4%
Anheuser-Busch InBev N.V.	4.7%
BHP Billiton Ltd.	3.8%
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	3.5%
British American Tobacco PLC	3.1%
Siemens AG, Registered Shares	2.9%
BASF SE	2.8%
Novo Nordisk A/S, Class B	2.6%
CNOOC Ltd.	2.5%
Unilever N.V., CVA	2.3%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Index.

The Fund returned 12.78% at net asset value ( NAV ) from Fund inception on May 7, 2014 to March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in the Healthcare sector. The Fund s position in the Materials sector created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Cumulative Total Return Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	12.78%
Fund Market Price Returns	12.10%
WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Index	13.45%
MSCI EAFE Local Currency Index	17.47%
$^{1}$ Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Area. Inc. on May 7, 2014	

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on May 7, 2014.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund (DOL)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Financials	25.3%
Telecommunication Services	12.5%
Consumer Staples	11.0%
Healthcare	10.8%
Consumer Discretionary	9.7%
Energy	8.4%
Industrials	8.3%
Utilities	5.7%
Materials	5.5%
Information Technology	2.2%
Investment Company	0.1%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.5%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
China Mobile Ltd.	2.8%
Novartis AG, Registered Shares	2.4%
Commonwealth Bank of Australia	2.0%
Nestle S.A., Registered Shares	1.9%
Banco Santander S.A.	1.8%
Westpac Banking Corp.	1.7%
Toyota Motor Corp.	1.7%
HSBC Holdings PLC	1.7%
Roche Holding AG, Genusschein	1.7%
Vodafone Group PLC	1.6%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Index.

The Fund returned -2.47% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Hong Kong. The Fund s position in France created the greatest drag on performance.

return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.48%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

		Average Annual Total Return		
		-		Since
	1 Year	3 Year	5 Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	-2.47%	8.55%	5.59%	3.56%
Fund Market Price Returns	-2.64%	8.36%	5.55%	3.47%
WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Index	-2.27%	8.88%	5.89%	3.89%
MSCI EAFE Index	-0.92%	9.02%	6.16%	3.55%

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on June 16, 2006.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund (DIM)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

% of Net Assets
21.4%
20.7%
15.6%
10.6%
7.5%
6.1%
5.3%
5.2%
4.4%
2.1%
0.4%
0.7%
100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Belgacom S.A.	1.1%
Insurance Australia Group Ltd.	0.8%
Telefonica Deutschland Holding AG	0.8%
Eisai Co., Ltd.	0.8%
UPM-Kymmene Oyj	0.6%
Gjensidige Forsikring ASA	0.6%
Bezeq Israeli Telecommunication Corp., Ltd.	0.6%
Veolia Environnement S.A.	0.6%
Marks & Spencer Group PLC	0.5%
WM Morrison Supermarkets PLC	0.5%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Index.

The Fund returned 0.57% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Japan. The Fund s position in Australia created the greatest drag on performance.

return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

	Average Annual Total Return			
		3		Since
	1 Year	Year	5 Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	0.57%	10.41%	7.39%	5.34%
Fund Market Price Returns	0.47%	10.43%	7.51%	5.27%
WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Index	0.89%	10.85%	7.62%	5.47%
MSCI EAFE Mid Cap Index	1.08%	10.39%	7.71%	4.06%

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on June 16, 2006.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

#### WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

% of Net Assets
22.5%
20.5%
17.5%
10.5%
9.5%
7.2%
4.8%
2.2%
1.9%
1.8%
0.7%
0.9%
100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
China Power International Development Ltd.	0.8%
IOOF Holdings Ltd.	0.6%
Tabcorp Holdings Ltd.	0.6%
Adelaide Brighton Ltd.	0.5%
Shenzhen Investment Ltd.	0.5%
Nexity S.A.	0.5%
Drillisch AG	0.5%
Primary Health Care Ltd.	0.5%
Cable & Wireless Communications PLC	0.5%
Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.	0.4%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Index.

The Fund returned -5.87% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Japan. The Fund s position in Australia created the greatest drag on performance.

return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

		Average Annual Total Return			
		3		Since	
	1 Year	Year	5 Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>	
Fund NAV Returns	-5.87%	10.36%	8.65%	5.46%	
Fund Market Price Returns	-6.11%	10.16%	8.56%	5.39%	
WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Index	-4.82%	11.00%	9.20%	5.92%	
MSCI EAFE Small Cap Index	-2.92%	10.67%	8.80%	4.41%	

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on June 16, 2006.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Fund (DXJC)

#### Industry Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Industry	% of Net Assets
Automobiles	31.8%
Machinery	29.2%
Auto Components	14.7%
Metals & Mining	7.1%
Electrical Equipment	6.8%
Building Products	4.8%
Chemicals	2.4%
Construction & Engineering	2.2%
Other Assets less Liabilities	1.0%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s industry breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Toyota Motor Corp.	11.5%
Honda Motor Co., Ltd.	7.6%
FANUC Corp.	5.3%
Bridgestone Corp.	3.5%
Nissan Motor Co., Ltd.	3.3%
Mitsubishi Electric Corp.	3.3%
Nippon Steel & Sumitomo Metal Corp.	3.2%
Denso Corp.	3.0%
Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd.	2.8%
Daikin Industries Ltd.	2.8%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Index.

The Fund returned 29.47% at net asset value ( NAV ) from Fund inception on April 8, 2014 to March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Toyota Motor Corp. The Fund s position in JGC Corp. created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as

### Table of Contents

the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage

commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s net and gross annual expense ratios were 0.43% and 0.48%, respectively. WisdomTree Asset Management, Inc. has contractually agreed to limit the management fee to 0.43% through July 31, 2015, unless earlier terminated by the Board of Trustees of the Trust for any reason at any time.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Cumulative Total Return Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	29.47%
Fund Market Price Returns	31.52%
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Index	30.66%
MSCI Japan Local Currency Index	33.49%
<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca. Inc. on April 8, 2014.	

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on April 8, 2014.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund (DXJ)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Consumer Discretionary	25.0%
Industrials	20.9%
Information Technology	13.7%
Financials	10.9%
Materials	10.1%
Healthcare	9.3%
Consumer Staples	8.6%
Energy	0.4%
Other Assets less Liabilities	1.1%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Toyota Motor Corp.	5.7%
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.	4.8%
Canon, Inc.	3.9%
Japan Tobacco, Inc.	3.6%
Takeda Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	3.2%
Nissan Motor Co., Ltd.	3.1%
Honda Motor Co., Ltd.	3.0%
Mizuho Financial Group, Inc.	3.0%
Mitsubishi Corp.	2.4%
Mitsui & Co., Ltd.	2.0%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Index.

The Fund returned 29.30% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in the Consumer Discretionary sector. The Fund s position in the Energy sector created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the

Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.48%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

	Average Annual Total Return			
	0		Since	
	1 Year	3 Year	5 Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	29.30%	20.46%	9.50%	3.75%
Fund Market Price Returns	29.72%	20.05%	9.41%	3.78%
WisdomTree Japan Dividend/Japan Hedged Equity Spliced Index <sup>2</sup>	30.43%	21.00%	9.89%	3.90%
MSCI Japan/MSCI Japan Local Currency Spliced Index <sup>3</sup>	30.49%	23.98%	11.16%	4.24%
	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1			

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on June 16, 2006.

<sup>2</sup> WisdomTree Japan Dividend Index through March 31, 2010; WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Index thereafter.

<sup>3</sup> MSCI Japan Index through March 31, 2010; MSCI Japan Local Currency Index thereafter.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Fund (DXJF)

Industry Breakdown as of 3/31/15

% of Net Assets
61.0%
21.4%
9.2%
4.0%
3.6%
0.8%
100.0%

The Fund s industry breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.	11.3%
Sumitomo Mitsui Financial Group, Inc.	9.9%
Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc.	7.2%
Dai-ichi Life Insurance Co., Ltd. (The)	4.1%
Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc.	4.0%
MS&AD Insurance Group Holdings, Inc.	3.8%
Mizuho Financial Group, Inc.	3.6%
Nomura Holdings, Inc.	3.6%
Daiwa Securities Group, Inc.	3.5%
Sompo Japan Nipponkoa Holdings, Inc.	3.3%
	· · · 1 T

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Index.

The Fund returned 25.94% at net asset value ( NAV ) from Fund inception on April 8, 2014 to March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc. The Fund s position in Sumitomo Mitsui Financial Group, Inc. created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s net and gross annual expense ratios were 0.43% and 0.48%, respectively. WisdomTree Asset Management, Inc. has contractually agreed to limit the management fee to 0.43% through July 31, 2015, unless earlier terminated by the Board of Trustees of the Trust for any reason at any time.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Cumulative Total Return Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	25.94%
Fund Market Price Returns	28.15%
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Index	27.38%
MSCI Japan Local Currency Index	33.49%
<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Area. Inc. on April 8, 2014	

otal returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on April 8, 2014.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Fund (DXJH)

Industry Breakdown as of 3/31/15

	% of
Industry	Net Assets
Pharmaceuticals	68.9%
Health Care Equipment & Supplies	17.0%
Health Care Providers & Services	5.9%
Food & Staples Retailing	5.6%
Health Care Technology	1.5%
Biotechnology	0.3%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.8%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s industry breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Takeda Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	9.8%
Astellas Pharma, Inc.	9.7%
Eisai Co., Ltd.	8.4%
Otsuka Holdings Co., Ltd.	7.4%
Ono Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	5.1%
Olympus Corp.	5.0%
Shionogi & Co., Ltd.	4.7%
Daiichi Sankyo Co., Ltd.	4.7%
Terumo Corp.	4.2%
Sysmex Corp.	4.1%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Index.

The Fund returned 48.27% at net asset value ( NAV ) from Fund inception on April 8, 2014 to March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Eisai Co., Ltd. The Fund s position in Daiichi Sankyo Co., Ltd. created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

### Table of Contents

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s net and gross annual expense ratios were 0.43% and 0.48%, respectively. WisdomTree Asset Management, Inc. has contractually agreed to limit the management fee to 0.43% through July 31, 2015, unless earlier terminated by the Board of Trustees of the Trust for any reason at any time.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Cumulative Total Return Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	48.27%
Fund Market Price Returns	50.77%
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Index	49.67%
MSCI Japan Local Currency Index	33.49%
<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on April 8, 2014.	

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Fund (DXJR)

Industry Breakdown as of 3/31/15

	% of
Industry	Net Assets
Real Estate Management & Development	40.9%
Real Estate Investment Trusts (REITs)	27.4%
Construction & Engineering	12.6%
Household Durables	8.1%
Building Products	4.9%
Transportation Infrastructure	3.4%
Construction Materials	1.9%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.8%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s industry breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Mitsubishi Estate Co., Ltd.	10.1%
Mitsui Fudosan Co., Ltd.	9.1%
Sumitomo Realty & Development Co., Ltd.	6.3%
Daiwa House Industry Co., Ltd.	4.9%
Sekisui House Ltd.	3.3%
Daito Trust Construction Co., Ltd.	3.3%
Nippon Building Fund, Inc.	2.6%
Taisei Corp.	2.5%
LIXIL Group Corp.	2.4%
Sekisui Chemical Co., Ltd	2.2%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Index.

The Fund returned 22.59% at net asset value ( NAV ) from Fund inception on April 8, 2014 to March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Japan Airport Terminal Co., Ltd. The Fund s position in Sumitomo Realty & Development Co., Ltd. created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as

the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage

commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s net and gross annual expense ratios were 0.43% and 0.48%, respectively. WisdomTree Asset Management, Inc. has contractually agreed to limit the management fee to 0.43% through July 31, 2015, unless earlier terminated by the Board of Trustees of the Trust for any reason at any time.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Cumulative Total Return Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	22.59%
Fund Market Price Returns	24.67%
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Index	23.94%
MSCI Japan Local Currency Index	33.49%
<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on April 8, 2014.	

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Industrials	24.7%
Consumer Discretionary	22.9%
Materials	11.7%
Financials	11.1%
Consumer Staples	10.9%
Information Technology	10.9%
Healthcare	5.6%
Energy	0.9%
Utilities	0.3%
Other Assets less Liabilities	1.0%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Dena Co., Ltd.	0.6%
Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	0.6%
Aoyama Trading Co., Ltd.	0.6%
Kaneka Corp.	0.6%
Heiwa Corp.	0.5%
Sanrio Co., Ltd.	0.5%
Pigeon Corp.	0.5%
Teijin Ltd.	0.5%
Nishi-Nippon City Bank Ltd. (The)	0.5%
Azbil Corp.	0.5%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Index.

The Fund returned 25.86% at net asset value (NAV) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in the Industrials sector. The Fund s position in the Utilities sector created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange

where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Average Annual Total Return	
		Since
	1 Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	25.86%	21.16%
Fund Market Price Returns	26.28%	20.73%
WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Index	26.88%	22.58%
MSCI Japan Small Cap Local Currency Index	29.42%	24.07%
Total rating are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NASDAO on June 28, 2012		

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NASDAQ on June 28, 2013.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech, Media and Telecom Fund (DXJT)

Industry Breakdown as of 3/31/15

	% of
Industry	Net Assets
Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components	30.8%
Wireless Telecommunication Services	16.7%
Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals	14.9%
Household Durables	12.3%
IT Services	6.3%
Media	4.1%
Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment	4.0%
Internet Software & Services	2.6%
Internet & Catalog Retail	2.6%
Leisure Products	2.5%
Software	2.4%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.8%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s industry breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

Top Ten Holdings\* as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
SoftBank Corp.	7.0%
Canon, Inc.	6.5%
KDDI Corp.	5.7%
Hitachi Ltd.	5.2%
Panasonic Corp.	4.8%
Sony Corp.	4.8%
Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	4.4%
Keyence Corp.	3.9%
NTT DOCOMO, Inc.	3.8%
Kyocera Corp.	3.1%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech, Media and Telecom Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech, Media and Telecom Index.

The Fund returned 32.83% at net asset value ( NAV ) from Fund inception on April 8, 2014 to March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. The Fund s position in SoftBank Corp. created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV

return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s net and gross annual expense ratios were 0.43% and 0.48%, respectively. WisdomTree Asset Management, Inc. has contractually agreed to limit the management fee to 0.43% through July 31, 2015, unless earlier terminated by the Board of Trustees of the Trust for any reason at any time.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Cumulative Total Return Since Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	32.83%
Fund Market Price Returns	34.79%
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech, Media and Telecom Index	33.61%
MSCI Japan Local Currency Index	33.49%
<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on April 8, 2014.	

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFJ)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Industrials	24.4%
Consumer Discretionary	23.0%
Materials	11.6%
Financials	11.3%
Consumer Staples	11.2%
Information Technology	10.9%
Healthcare	5.2%
Energy	1.0%
Utilities	0.3%
Investment Company	0.1%
Other Assets less Liabilities	1.0%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Dena Co., Ltd.	0.7%
Azbil Corp.	0.6%
Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	0.6%
Sanrio Co., Ltd.	0.6%
Kaneka Corp.	0.6%
Nishi-Nippon City Bank Ltd. (The)	0.6%
Pigeon Corp.	0.6%
Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K.	0.6%
SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.	0.5%
NHK Spring Co., Ltd.	0.5%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Index.

The Fund returned 9.26% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in the Industrials sector. The Fund s position in

the Utilities sector created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV

return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

		Average Annual Total Return			
	1			Since	
	Year	3 Year	5 Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>	
Fund NAV Returns	9.26%	8.19%	7.58%	2.44%	
Fund Market Price Returns	9.83%	8.08%	7.54%	2.60%	
WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Index	9.20%	8.86%	8.50%	3.15%	
MSCI Japan Small Cap Index	11.14%	9.73%	8.62%	1.49%	

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NYSE Arca, Inc. on June 16, 2006.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Fund (DXKW)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Information Technology	26.5%
Consumer Discretionary	25.3%
Materials	23.8%
Industrials	21.4%
Consumer Staples	1.2%
Healthcare	0.9%
Other Assets less Liabilities	0.9%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd.	8.9%
LG Chem Ltd.	5.5%
POSCO	5.2%
Hyundai Glovis Co., Ltd.	4.9%
Hyundai Steel Co.	4.7%
SK Hynix, Inc.	4.2%
Hyundai Mobis Co., Ltd.	4.1%
LG Display Co., Ltd.	4.1%
Hyundai Motor Co.	4.1%
Kia Motors Corp.	4.1%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Index.

The Fund returned -6.41% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in the Information Technology sector. The Fund s position in the Consumer Discretionary sector created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

### Table of Contents

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.58%.

Performance as of 3/31/15

	Average Annua	al Total Return Since
	1 Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	-6.41%	-8.71%
Fund Market Price Returns	-6.57%	-8.65%
WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Index	-5.16%	-8.06%
MSCI Korea Local Currency Index	-1.23%	-1.69%

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NASDAQ on November 7, 2013.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

Performance Summary (unaudited)

### WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Fund (DXPS)

Sector Breakdown as of 3/31/15

Sector	% of Net Assets
Financials	18.2%
Consumer Staples	16.9%
Energy	14.5%
Healthcare	10.6%
Materials	10.5%
Telecommunication Services	8.3%
Industrials	7.4%
Consumer Discretionary	5.8%
Utilities	5.2%
Information Technology	1.6%
Other Assets less Liabilities	1.0%
Total	100.0%

The Fund s sector breakdown is expressed as a percentage of net assets and may change over time. In addition, a sector may be comprised of several industries. It does not include derivatives (if any).

Other assets includes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any). **Top Ten Holdings\*** as of 3/31/15

Description	% of Net Assets
Vodafone Group PLC	5.8%
British American Tobacco PLC	5.1%
AstraZeneca PLC	5.0%
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	5.0%
HSBC Holdings PLC	4.8%
BP PLC	4.5%
Royal Dutch Shell PLC, Class A	4.4%
Royal Dutch Shell PLC, Class B	4.4%
National Grid PLC	3.7%
Rio Tinto PLC	3.5%

\* The ten largest holdings are subject to change, and there are no guarantees the Fund will remain invested in any particular company. Excludes investment of cash collateral for securities on loan (if any).

The WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Fund (the Fund ) seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of the WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Index.

The Fund returned 4.71% at net asset value ( NAV ) for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 (for more complete performance information please see the chart below). The Fund benefited most from its position in the Consumer Discretionary sector. The Fund s position in the Energy sector created the greatest drag on performance.

The following performance chart is provided for comparative purposes and represents the period noted. The Fund s per share NAV is the value of one share of the Fund and is calculated by dividing the value of total assets less total liabilities by the number of shares outstanding. The NAV return is based on the NAV of the Fund and the market price return is based on the market price per share of the Fund. The price used to calculate market price returns is the mid-point of the highest bid and lowest offer for Fund shares as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. NAV and market price returns assume that dividends and capital gain distributions have been reinvested in the Fund at NAV and market price, respectively. As with other ETFs, NAV returns and market price returns may differ because of factors such as the supply and demand for Fund shares and investors assessments of the underlying value of the Fund s portfolio securities.

An index is a statistical measure of a specified financial market or sector. An index does not actually hold a portfolio of securities, incur expenses or pay any transaction costs. Therefore, index returns do not reflect deductions for fees or expenses and the index is not available for direct investment. In comparison, the Fund s performance is negatively impacted by these deductions. Fund returns do not reflect brokerage commissions or taxes a shareholder would pay on the sale of Fund shares or on Fund distributions. As of the Fund s current prospectus dated August 1, 2014, as supplemented January 1, 2015, the Fund s annual expense ratio was 0.48%.

#### Performance as of 3/31/15

	Average Annu	ual Total Return Since
	1 Year	Inception <sup>1</sup>
Fund NAV Returns	4.71%	8.03%
Fund Market Price Returns	5.42%	7.68%
WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Index	5.43%	8.79%
MSCI United Kingdom Local Currency Index	6.11%	8.40%

<sup>1</sup> Total returns are calculated based on the commencement of Fund trading on the NASDAQ on June 28, 2013.

Performance is historical and does not guarantee future results. Current performance may be lower or higher than quoted. Investment returns and the principal value of an investment will fluctuate so that an investor s shares, when redeemed, may be worth more or less than their original cost. Performance data for the most recent month-end is available at www.wisdomtree.com. WisdomTree shares are bought and sold at market price (not NAV) and are not individually redeemed from the Fund. Fund NAV returns are calculated using the Fund s daily 4:00 p.m. NAV. Market price returns reflect the midpoint of the bid/ask spread as of the close of trading on the exchange where Fund shares are listed. Market price returns do not represent the returns you would receive if you traded shares at other times. The returns do not reflect the deduction of taxes that a shareholder would pay on Fund distributions or on the redemption of Fund shares. Total returns for a period of less than one year are cumulative.

#### Description of Indexes (unaudited)

Below are descriptions of each Index referenced in this report:

The MSCI Australia Index is comprised of large- and mid-capitalization segments of the Australia market.

The **MSCI EAFE Index** is a market cap-weighted index composed of companies representative of the developed market structure of 21 developed countries in Europe, Australasia and Japan.

The **MSCI EAFE Local Currency Index** is a free float-adjusted market capitalization weighted index that is designed to measure developed market equity performance, excluding the U.S. and Canada. The index is calculated using the same methodology as its corresponding MSCI EAFE Index in U.S. dollars, with the key difference being the currency in which the securities are quoted in. The price used for each security in the local currency index is the local price, on the primary exchange on which a security is traded, with no conversion into U.S. dollars.

The **MSCI EAFE Mid Cap Index** is a free float-adjusted market capitalization index that is designed to measure the performance of mid-capitalization equities in the developed markets excluding the U.S. & Canada.

The MSCI EAFE Small Cap Index is comprised of small-capitalization stocks in the MSCI EAFE Index.

The MSCI EAFE Value Index is comprised of value stocks in the MSCI EAFE Index.

The **MSCI Europe Index** is a free float-adjusted market capitalization index that is designed to measure the performance of large- and mid-cap stocks within 15 developed market European countries.

The MSCI Europe Small Cap Index is comprised of small-capitalization stocks in the MSCI Europe Index.

The MSCI European Economic and Monetary Union (EMU) Local Currency Index is a free float-adjusted market capitalization weighted index that is designed to measure the equity market performance of the developed market countries within the EMU. The securities are priced in local currency terms with no conversion into U.S. dollars.

The **MSCI European Economic and Monetary Union** (**EMU**) **Small Cap Local Currency Index** is a free float-adjusted market capitalization weighted index that is designed to measure the equity market performance of small-cap stocks from developed market countries within the EMU. The securities are priced in local currency terms with no conversion into U.S. dollars.

The **MSCI Germany Local Currency Index** is a capitalization weighted index that measures the performance of the Germany equity market and provides local currency returns, which are not translated back to U.S. dollars.

The MSCI Japan Index is a capitalization weighted index that is comprised of stocks in Japan.

The **MSCI Japan Local Currency Index** is a free float-adjusted market capitalization index that is designed to measure developed market equity performance in Japan and uses the same methodology as its corresponding MSCI Japan Index. The price used for each security in the local currency index is the local price, on the primary exchange on which a security is traded, with no conversion into U.S. dollars.

The MSCI Japan Small Cap Index is comprised of small cap stocks in the MSCI Japan Index.

The **MSCI Japan Small Cap Local Currency Index** is a free float-adjusted market capitalization index that is designed to measure the performance of small cap stocks within Japan and provides local currency returns, which are not translated back to U.S. dollars.

The **MSCI Pacific ex-Japan Index** is a subset of the MSCI EAFE Index that is comprised of stocks in Australia, Hong Kong, Singapore and New Zealand.

Description of Indexes (unaudited) (continued)

The MSCI Pacific ex-Japan Value Index is comprised of value stocks in the MSCI Pacific ex-Japan Index.

The **MSCI Korea Local Currency Index** is a free float-adjusted market capitalization weighted index designed to measure the performance of the South Korean equity market and provides local currency returns, which are not translated back to U.S. dollars.

The **MSCI United Kingdom Local Currency Index** is a capitalization weighted index that measures the performance of the British equity market and provides local currency returns, which are not translated back to U.S. dollars.

The S&P 500<sup>®</sup> Index is a capitalization-weighted index of 500 stocks selected by Standard

& Poor s Index Committee, designed to represent the performance of the leading

industries in the United States economy.

The WisdomTree Australia Dividend Index is comprised of dividend-paying companies incorporated in Australia.

The **WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Index** is comprised of companies with high dividend yields selected from the WisdomTree DEFA Index.

The **WisdomTree DEFA Index** is comprised of dividend-paying companies in the industrialized world, excluding Canada and the United States.

The **WisdomTree DEFA International Hedged Equity Index** is comprised of dividend-paying companies in the industrialized world, excluding Canada and the United States, and is designed to neutralize exposure to fluctuations between the value of the U.S. dollar and non-U.S. currencies reflected in the index. This index is based on the WisdomTree DEFA Index.

The **WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Index** is a fundamentally weighted index that measures the performance of dividend-paying common stocks with growth characteristics selected from the WisdomTree DEFA Index.

The **WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Index** is designed to provide exposure to European equities while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations between the Euro and the U.S. dollar.

The **WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Index** is a dividend weighted index designed to provide exposure to small cap equity securities within Europe, while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations between the value of the Euro and the U.S. dollar.

The **WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Index** is comprised of the small-capitalization segment of the European dividend-paying market.

The **WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Index** is designed to provide exposure to Germany equity markets while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations of the Euro movements relative to the U.S. dollar. In this sense, the Index hedges against fluctuations in the relative value of the Euro against the U.S. dollar.

The **WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Index** is comprised of high dividend-yielding international stocks outside the financial sector.

The **WisdomTree International Dividend Top 100 Index** is comprised of the 100 highest dividend-yielding companies in the WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Index.

The **WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Index** is designed to provide exposure to the developed market companies while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations between the value of foreign currencies and the U.S. dollar.

The **WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Index** is comprised of the large-capitalization segment of the dividend-paying market in the industrialized world outside the U.S. and Canada.

The **WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Index** is comprised of the mid-capitalization segment of the dividend-paying market in the industrialized world outside the U.S. and Canada.

#### Description of Indexes (unaudited) (continued)

The **WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Index** is comprised of the small-capitalization segment of the dividend-paying market in the industrialized world outside the U.S. and Canada.

The **WisdomTree Japan Dividend Index** is comprised of dividend-paying companies incorporated in Japan, listed on the Tokyo Stock Exchange and that meet other requirements necessary to be included in the WisdomTree DEFA Index.

The **WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Index** is designed to provide exposure to Japanese capital goods companies while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations between the Yen and the U.S. dollar.

The **WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Index** is designed to provide exposure to Japanese equity markets while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations of the Japanese Yen movements relative to the U.S. dollar. This index is based on the WisdomTree Japan Dividend Index.

The **WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Index** is designed to provide exposure to Japanese financial companies while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations between the Yen and the U.S. dollar.

The **WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Index** is designed to provide exposure to Japanese health care companies while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations between the Yen and the U.S. dollar.

The **WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Index** is designed to provide exposure to Japanese real estate companies while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations between the Yen and the U.S. dollar.

The **WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Index** is designed to provide exposure to the small-capitalization segment of the Japanese equity markets while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations of the Japanese Yen movements relative to the U.S. dollar.

The **WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech**, **Media and Telecom Index** is designed to provide exposure to Japanese tech, media, and telecom companies while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations between the Yen and the U.S. dollar.

The WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Index is comprised of dividend-paying small-capitalization companies in Japan.

The **WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Index** is designed to provide exposure to Korean equity markets while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations of the Korean Won movements relative to the U.S. dollar.

The WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Dividend Index is comprised of dividend-paying

companies incorporated in the Pacific region, excluding Japan.

The **WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Equity Income Index** is comprised of companies with high dividend yields selected from the WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Dividend Index.

The **WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Index** is designed to provide exposure to United Kingdom equity markets while at the same time neutralizing exposure to fluctuations of the British Pound movements relative to the U.S. dollar.

Index performance information assumes the reinvestment of net dividends and excludes management fees, transaction costs and expenses. You cannot directly invest in an index.

The Global Industry Classification Standard (GICS) was developed by and is the exclusive property and a service mark of MSCI Inc. (MSCI) and Standard & Poor s (S&P), a division of The McGraw-Hill Companies, Inc. and is licensed for use by WisdomTree

#### Table of Contents

Investments, Inc. Neither MSCI, S&P nor any other party involved in making or compiling the GICS or any GICS classifications makes any express or implied warranties or representations with respect to such standard or classification (or the results to be obtained by the use thereof), and all such parties hereby expressly disclaim all warranties of originality, accuracy, completeness, merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose with respect to any such standard or classification. Without limiting any of the foregoing, in no event shall MSCI, S&P, any of their affiliates or any third party involved in making

#### Description of Indexes (unaudited) (concluded)

or compiling the GICS or any GICS classifications have any liability for any direct, indirect, special, punitive, consequential or any other damages (including lost profits) even if notified of the possibility of such damages.

Neither MSCI nor any other party involved in or related to compiling, computing or creating the MSCI data makes any express or implied warranties or representations with respect to such data (or the results to be obtained by the use thereof), and all such parties hereby expressly disclaim all warranties of originality, accuracy, completeness, merchantability or fitness for a particular purpose with respect to any such data. Without limiting any of the foregoing, in no event shall MSCI, any of its affiliates or any third party involved in or related to compiling, computing or creating the data have any liability for any direct, indirect, special, punitive, consequential or any other damages (including lost profits) even if notified of the possibility of such damages. No further distribution or dissemination of the MSCI data is permitted without MSCI s express written consent.

WisdomTree Investments and WisdomTree Asset Management (together, WisdomTree ) and the Funds make no representation or warranty, express or implied, to the owners of shares of the Funds or any member of the public regarding the advisability of investing in securities generally or in the Funds particularly or the ability of the underlying Indexes to track the performance of their underlying securities. WisdomTree Investments is the licensor of certain trademarks, service marks and trade names of the Funds. WisdomTree Investments has no obligation to take the needs of the Funds or the owners of shares of the Funds into consideration in determining, composing, or calculating the underlying WisdomTree Indexes of the applicable Funds. WisdomTree Investments is not responsible for, and has not participated in, the determination of the timing of, prices of, or quantities of shares of the Funds to be issued or in the determination or calculation of the equation by which the shares of the Funds are redeemable. WisdomTree and the Funds do not guarantee the accuracy, completeness, or performance of the underlying Indexes or the data included therein and shall have no liability in connection with the underlying Indexes or their calculation.

#### Shareholder Expense Examples (unaudited)

As a shareholder of a WisdomTree Fund, you incur two types of cost: (1) transaction costs, including brokerage commissions on purchases and sales of your Fund shares and (2) ongoing costs, including management fees and other Fund expenses. The following example is intended to help you understand your ongoing costs (in dollars and cents) of investing in a Fund and to compare these costs with the ongoing costs of investing in other funds.

The example is based on an investment of \$1,000 invested at the beginning of the period and held for the entire period from October 1, 2014 to March 31, 2015.

#### Actual expenses

The first line under each Fund in the table on the next page provides information about actual account values and actual expenses. You may use the information in this line, together with the amount you invested, to estimate the expenses that you paid over the period. Simply divide your account value by 1,000 (for example, an 8,600 account value divided by 1,000 = 8.6), then multiply the result by the number in the first line for your Fund under the heading entitled Expenses Paid During the Period 10/1/14 to 3/31/15 to estimate the expenses you paid on your account during the period.

#### Hypothetical example for comparison purposes

The second line under each Fund in the table on the next page provides information about hypothetical account values and hypothetical expenses based on each Fund s actual expense ratio and an assumed rate of return of 5% per year before expenses, which is not the Fund s actual return. The hypothetical account values and expenses may not be used to estimate the actual ending account balance or expenses you paid for the period. You may use this information to compare the ongoing costs of investing in your Fund and other funds. To do so, compare this 5% hypothetical examples that appear in the shareholder reports of the other funds.

Please note that the expenses shown in the table are meant to highlight your ongoing costs only and do not reflect any transactional costs, such as brokerage commissions paid on purchases and sales of Fund shares. Therefore, the second line under each Fund in the table is useful in comparing ongoing Fund costs only and will not help you determine the relative total costs of owning different funds. In addition, if these transactional costs were included, your costs would have been higher.

## Shareholder Expense Examples (unaudited) (continued)

	Acc	eginning ount Value 10/1/14	Acc	Ending ount Value 3/31/15	Annualized Expense Ratio Based on the Period 10/1/14 to 3/31/15	Dur P 10/	nses Paid ing the eriod 1/14 to 31/15
WisdomTree Australia Dividend Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	982.10	0.58%	\$	2.87
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.04	0.58%	\$	2.92
WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	967.30	0.58%	\$	2.84
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.04	0.58%	\$	2.92
WisdomTree DEFA Fund	¢	1 000 00	¢	1 002 40	0.490	¢	2.40
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,002.40	0.48%	\$	2.40
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.54	0.48%	\$	2.42
WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund	¢	1 000 00	¢	000 10	0.500	¢	2.00
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$ ¢	999.10	0.58%	\$	2.89
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.04	0.58%	\$	2.92
WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Fund	¢	1 000 00	¢	1 102 (0	0.500	¢	2 17
Actual	\$ \$	1,000.00	\$ \$	1,192.60	0.58%	\$	3.17
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses) WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund	\$	1,000.00	2	1,022.04	0.58%	\$	2.92
Actual <sup>1</sup>	¢	1 000 00	¢	1.042.00	0.5901	¢	0.45
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$ \$	1,000.00 1,000.00	\$ \$	1,043.00 1,022.04	0.58%	\$ \$	0.45 2.92
	Ą	1,000.00	φ	1,022.04	0.38%	Ą	2.92
WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund Actual	\$	1,000.00	¢	1,059.40	0.58%	\$	3.03
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	5 \$	1,000.00	\$ \$	1,039.40	0.58%	ֆ \$	2.97
WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Fund	Ą	1,000.00	φ	1,021.99	0.38%	Ą	2.97
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,250.80	0.48%	\$	2.69
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	ֆ Տ	1,022.54	0.48%	ې \$	2.09
WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Fund	Ą	1,000.00	φ	1,022.34	0.40%	Ą	2.42
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	950.50	0.58%	\$	2.82
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.04	0.58%	\$	2.92
WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Fund	Ψ	1,000.00	Ψ	1,022.04	0.5070	Ψ	2.72
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,121.20	0.58%	\$	3.07
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.04	0.58%	\$	2.92
WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund	Ŷ	1,000100	4	1,022101	010070	Ŷ	21/2
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	988.00	0.48%	\$	2.38
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.54	0.48%	\$	2.42
WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund		,		,			
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,039.50	0.59%	\$	3.00
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,021.99	0.59%	\$	2.97
WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,011.00	0.58%	\$	2.91
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.04	0.58%	\$	2.92
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,120.00	0.43%*	\$	2.27
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.79	0.43%*	\$	2.17
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,163.40	0.48%	\$	2.59
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.54	0.48%	\$	2.42
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,146.80	0.43%*	\$	2.30
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.79	0.43%*	\$	2.17
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,264.80	0.43%*	\$	2.43
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.79	0.43%*	\$	2.17

### Shareholder Expense Examples (unaudited) (concluded)

	Acc	eginning ount Value 10/1/14	Acc	Ending ount Value 3/31/15	Annualized Expense Ratio Based on the Period 10/1/14 to 3/31/15	Dur Po 10/2	nses Paid ing the eriod 1/14 to 31/15
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,107.50	0.43%*	\$	2.26
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.79	0.43%*	\$	2.17
WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,152.40	0.58%	\$	3.11
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.04	0.58%	\$	2.92
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech, Media and Telecom Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,177.40	0.43%*	\$	2.33
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.79	0.43%*	\$	2.17
WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,060.00	0.58%	\$	2.98
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.04	0.58%	\$	2.92
WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	988.70	0.58%	\$	2.88
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.04	0.58%	\$	2.92
WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Fund							
Actual	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,035.90	0.48%	\$	2.44
Hypothetical (5% return before expenses)	\$	1,000.00	\$	1,022.54	0.48%	\$	2.42

Expenses are calculated using each Fund s annualized expense ratio, multiplied by the average account value for the period, multiplied by 182/365 (to reflect the one-half year period).

\* WisdomTree Asset Management, Inc. has contractually agreed to limit the Management Fee to 0.43% through July 31, 2015, unless earlier terminated by the Board of Trustees of the Trust for any reason at any time.

<sup>1</sup> Fund commenced operations on March 4, 2015. Actual expenses are calculated using the Fund s annualized expense ratio, multiplied by the average account value for the period, multiplied by 28/365 (to reflect the period since commencement of operations).

### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree Australia Dividend Fund (AUSE)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.4%		
Australia 99.4%		
Air Freight & Logistics 3.5%	254.070	¢ 1 510 550
Toll Holdings Ltd.	254,078	\$ 1,719,752
Banks 9.6%	20.544	1 107 441
Australia & New Zealand Banking Group Ltd.	39,564	1,107,441
Commonwealth Bank of Australia	14,665	1,046,391
National Australia Bank Ltd.	45,221	1,331,771
Westpac Banking Corp.	38,762	1,166,130
Total Banks		4,651,733
Beverages 3.3%		
Coca-Cola Amatil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	154,633	1,273,462
Treasury Wine Estates Ltd.	89,743	351,023
m ( ) n		1 (24 495
Total Beverages		1,624,485
Biotechnology 0.6%	1 207	202.025
CSL Ltd.	4,306	303,035
Capital Markets 1.9%	15 570	010 004
Macquarie Group Ltd.	15,572	912,084
Chemicals 5.4%	15( 020	7(7.)75
DuluxGroup Ltd.	156,930	767,275
Incitec Pivot Ltd.	293,209	911,668
Orica Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	60,750	928,663
Total Chemicals		2,607,606
Commercial Services & Supplies 4.3%		· · ·
Brambles Ltd.	61,640	542,476
Downer EDI Ltd.	206,935	706,653
Mineral Resources Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	163,301	842,088
Total Commercial Services & Supplies		2,091,217
Construction & Engineering 1.9%		015 200
Leighton Holdings Ltd.	56,654	915,390
Construction Materials 4.0%	205 (25	1 2 ( ) 1 7 2
Adelaide Brighton Ltd.	395,635	1,369,172
Boral Ltd.	122,339	596,280
Total Construction Materials		1,965,452
Containers & Packaging 1.4%		, <u> </u>
Amcor Ltd.	64,802	695,057
Diversified Consumer Services 0.7%	- ,	
Navitas Ltd.	90,724	339,612
Diversified Telecommunication Services 6.8%		,

5 5		
iiNET Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	96,301	649,616
M2 Group Ltd.	122,365	947,895
Telstra Corp., Ltd.	263,250	1,269,003
TPG Telecom Ltd.	65,180	456,613
ITO Telecoli Lu.	05,180	430,013
Total Diversified Telecommunication Services		3,323,127
Energy Equipment & Services 0.9%		
WorleyParsons Ltd.	61,839	451,160
Food & Staples Retailing 5.0%		
Metcash Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	814,716	964,724
Wesfarmers Ltd.	26,359	885,221
Woolworths Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,422	\$ 572,729
Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 2.1%		2,422,674
GrainCorp Ltd. Class A	140,622	1,010,899
Health Care Equipment & Supplies 2.7%		
Ansell Ltd.	18,257	384,252
Cochlear Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,540	936,432
Total Health Care Equipment & Supplies Health Care Providers & Services 4.6%		1,320,684
Primary Health Care Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	256,182	1,076,407
Ramsay Health Care Ltd.	8,913	457,843
Sonic Healthcare Ltd.	45,590	711,894
Some Heathcare Etc.	-5,570	/11,094
Total Health Care Providers & Services		2,246,144
Hotels, Restaurants & Leisure 9.8%		
Aristocrat Leisure Ltd.	96,498	621,457
Crown Resorts Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	32,563	332,599
Echo Entertainment Group Ltd.	195,900	676,453
Flight Centre Travel Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,307	524,240
Tabcorp Holdings Ltd.	352,038	1,274,773
Tatts Group Ltd.	438,192	1,332,332
Total Hotels, Restaurants & Leisure		4,761,854
Insurance 7.7%		.,,
AMP Ltd.	190,134	935,429
Insurance Australia Group Ltd.	259,854	1,210,944
QBE Insurance Group Ltd.	62,254	620,169
Suncorp Group Ltd.	93,205	961,253
	,,200	,01,200
Total Insurance		3,727,795
Internet Software & Services 1.1%		-,,
carsales.com Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	67,200	530,316
IT Services 2.5%	01,200	000,010
Computershare Ltd.	34,527	335,514
Iress Ltd.	112,533	902,681
	112,000	,002,001
Total IT Services		1,238,195
		1,230,195
Media 1.7% Fairfax Media Ltd.	834,333	608,706
REA Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,137	226,354
Total Media		835,060
Metals & Mining 4.0%		
BHP Billiton Ltd.	24,934	591,070
Fortescue Metals Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	286,931	429,634
Iluka Resources Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	32,551	211,372
Rio Tinto Ltd.	16,027	700,714
		,
Total Metals & Mining		1,932,790
Multi-Utilities 1.7%		
AGL Energy Ltd.	72,093	837,147
Multiline Retail 2.0%		
Harvey Norman Holdings Ltd.	279,316	949,557

262,106

203,239

See Notes to Financial Statements.

### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

### WisdomTree Australia Dividend Fund (AUSE)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares		Value
Caltex Australia Ltd.	17,618	\$	470,402
Origin Energy Ltd.	40,793		352,463
Santos Ltd.	36,227		197,604
Woodside Petroleum Ltd.	26,475		698,187
			1 001 005
Total Oil, Gas & Consumable Fuels			1,921,895
Professional Services 1.5%	112.077		100.050
ALS Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	112,966		428,050
Seek Ltd.	24,090		315,069
Total Professional Services			743,119
Real Estate Management & Development 1.1%			, i
Lend Lease Group	42,174		536,121
Road & Rail 1.3%			
Aurizon Holdings Ltd.	164,201		608,391
Trading Companies & Distributors 1.3%			
Seven Group Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	114,164		628,825
Transportation Infrastructure 1.0%			
Qube Holdings Ltd.	212,947		483,162
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS			
(Cost: \$49,715,600)			48,334,338
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 17.0%			
United States 17.0%			
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>			
(Cost: \$8,277,443) <sup>(c)</sup>	8,277,443		8,277,443
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 116.4%			
(Cost: \$57,993,043)			56,611,781
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (16.4)%			(7,973,735)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		¢	10 (20 0.4(
		\$	48,638,046
<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).			

<sup>(b)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$7,886,415 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$8,283,719. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$6,276. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund (DTH)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.3%		
Australia 15.6%	24.220	¢ 001.464
AGL Energy Ltd.	24,239	\$ 281,464
ALS Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	29,979	113,596
Amcor Ltd.	57,824	620,212
AMP Ltd.	114,084	561,275
Arrium Ltd.	365,108	47,417
ASX Ltd.	11,606	367,158
Aurizon Holdings Ltd.	76,529	283,552
Australia & New Zealand Banking Group Ltd.	173,193	4,847,868
Automotive Holdings Group Ltd.	22,115	70,958
Bank of Queensland Ltd.	26,060	274,539
BC Iron Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	46,007	13,004
Bendigo & Adelaide Bank Ltd.	42,474	407,223
BHP Billiton Ltd.	170,754	4,047,787
Brambles Ltd.	41,463	364,904
Brickworks Ltd.	17,508	193,272
Cabcharge Australia Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	37,048	131,325
Cardno Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,298	48,356
Coca-Cola Amatil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	79,988	658,732
Cochlear Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,717	257,069
Commonwealth Bank of Australia	102,718	7,329,231
DuluxGroup Ltd.	32,800	160,368
ERM Power Ltd.	64,558	111,954
Fairfax Media Ltd.	181,995	132,778
Flight Centre Travel Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,192	157,269
Fortescue Metals Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	231,273	346,295
GrainCorp Ltd. Class A	29,482	211,939
GUD Holdings Ltd.	24,924	156,895
Harvey Norman Holdings Ltd.	32,086	109,079
Incitec Pivot Ltd.	42,051	130,748
Insurance Australia Group Ltd.	152,449	710,427
IOOF Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,046	141,860
JB Hi-Fi Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,488	121,064
Leighton Holdings Ltd.	20,936	338,274
Lend Lease Group	22,925	291,426
Macquarie Group Ltd.	13,113	768,055
McMillan Shakespeare Ltd.	8,553	77,755
Metcash Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	157,975	187,062
Mineral Resources Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,069	103,489
MMG Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	384,000	126,299
Mount Gibson Iron Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	234,619	39,432
National Australia Bank Ltd.	153,050	4,507,365
New Hope Corp., Ltd.	102,367	190,034
Northern Star Resources Ltd.	62,920	110,556
Orica Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	27,456	419,710
	27,430	717,710

Origin Energy Ltd.	37,868	327,190
Pacific Brands Ltd.	238,489	83,809
Platinum Asset Management Ltd.	23,085	137,912
Primary Health Care Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	45,531	191,309
Prime Media Group Ltd.	57,540	38,903
Programmed Maintenance Services Ltd.	24,067	44,494
QBE Insurance Group Ltd. Regis Resources Ltd.*(a)	42,646	424,836 109,147
Regist Resources Ltd. (a) Reject Shop Ltd. $(The)^{(a)}$	108,648 11,105	\$ 56.841
Rio Tinto Ltd.	24,587	1,074,965
SAI Global Ltd.	45,883	145,117
Seven Group Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	29,610	163,094
Seven West Media Ltd.	62,996	64,489
Skilled Group Ltd.	49,780	47,727
Sonic Healthcare Ltd.	18,876	294,751
Southern Cross Media Group Ltd.	153,645	134,984
Suncorp Group Ltd.	62,220	641,695
Super Retail Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,109	169,656
Tabcorp Holdings Ltd.	87,741	317,721
Tatts Group Ltd.	140,408	426,913
Telstra Corp., Ltd.	1,042,363	5,024,737
Toll Holdings Ltd.	68,549	463,981
UXC Ltd.	70,797	42,727
Wesfarmers Ltd.	74,196	2,491,743
Westpac Banking Corp.	204,381	6,148,671
Woodside Petroleum Ltd.	51,763	1,365,071
Woolworths Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,951	1,485,803
WorleyParsons Ltd.	19,906	145,229
Total Australia		52,632,590
Austria 0.3%		
EVN AG	15,485	174,125
Oesterreichische Post AG	3,930	193,313
OMV AG	13,304	365,214
UNIQA Insurance Group AG	11,234	101,602
Verbund AG <sup>(a)</sup>	10,725	179,461
Vienna Insurance Group AG Wiener Versicherung Gruppe	2,016	89,206
Total Austria		1,102,921
Belgium 0.5%		
Ageas	6,708	240,663
Belgacom S.A.	27,899	976,061
bpost S.A.	9,247	259,256
Cofinimmo S.A.	445	52,166
Elia System Operator S.A./N.V.	3,019	127,037
EVS Broadcast Equipment S.A.	1,749	65,022
N.V. Bekaert S.A.	2,477	66,787
Total Belgium		1,786,992
China 5.3%		
BOC Hong Kong Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	367,047	1,309,014
China Merchants Holdings International Co., Ltd.	74,670	292,302
China Mobile Ltd.	922,000	12,034,799
China Resources Power Holdings Co., Ltd.	198,000	496,976
CNOOC Ltd.	1,963,000	2,774,970
Dah Chong Hong Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	220,000	108,396
Franshion Properties China Ltd.	318,000	96,388
Poly Property Group Co., Ltd.	313,000	152,199
Shanghai Industrial Holdings Ltd.	45,000	138,720
Shenzhen Investment Ltd.	350,000	129,562
Sino-Ocean Land Holdings Ltd.	294,000	177,847
Yuexiu Property Co., Ltd.	896,000	175,663

Total China

See Notes to Financial Statements.

17,886,836

## Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund (DTH)

TDC AS         88,800         \$ 635,745           Tyg A/S <sup>(0)</sup> 3,246         382,884           Total Denmark         1,018,629           Filand 1.75%         15,369         386,247           Elisa Oyl <sup>(0)</sup> 55,113         1,178,790           Kenin Oyl         9,550         118,302           Kesko Oyl Class B         4,753         203,015           Kosko Oyl Class B         4,753         203,015           Kosko Oyl Class B         2,442         7,4239           Orino Oyl Class B <sup>(0)</sup> 7,883         222,116           Nokian Renkaat Oyl <sup>(0)</sup> 7,883         222,580           Soraf Euso Oyl <sup>(0)</sup> 7,883         222,580           Soraf Euso Oyl <sup>(1)</sup> 2,631         27,7300           Tikkerila Oyl         2,631         27,7300           Tikkerila Oyl         9,652         184,033           UPM-Kymmene Oyl         80,203         739,961           Total Finland         \$,573,388         524,400           France 10,0%         1,895         32,462           Cal Solia         2,915         1,799,244           Bourbon S, A.(0)         1,895         32,462           Oyle S, A.         2,615	Investments	Shares	Value
Trys A/S <sup>(a)</sup> 3.246         382,884           Total Denmark         1,018,629           Finland 1.7%	Denmark 0.3%	00.000	¢ (25.745
Finland         17%           Elisa Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 15,369         386,247           Portum Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 56,113         1,78,790           Kenko Oyj Class B         9,550         118,362           Kesko Oyj Class B         4,753         203,015           Kones Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 7,358         698,626           Metso Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 7,738         214,711           Neste Oil Oyl <sup>(a)</sup> 7,738         214,711           Neste Oil Oyl <sup>(a)</sup> 7,883         222,580           Sampo Oyj Class A         20,719         1,046,298           Stora Enso Oyl Class A         20,719         1,046,293           VPM-Kymmene Oyj         38,023         739,961           Total Finland <b>5,573,358</b> France 10.0%           AXA S.A         81,763         2,059,664           SAP         1,885         32,462           Otal Finland         5,573,358         France 10.0%           Casin Gnichard Perrachon S.A.         81,763         2,059,651			
Elis Ogi®i       15,369       386,247         Fortum Ogi®i       56,113       1,178,790         Kemita Oyi       9,550       118,352         Kesko Oyi Class B       4,753       203,015         Kone Oyi Class B <sup>i0</sup> 7,358       214,711         Neste Oil Ogi®i       7,358       214,711         Neste Oil Ogi®i       7,883       222,510         Nampo Oyi Class B <sup>i0</sup> 2,482       74,239         Orion Oyi Class B <sup>i0</sup> 26,931       277,380         Tiskuria Oyi Class R <sup>i0</sup> 9,632       184,003         Verkwrmene Oyi       38,023       739,961         Total Finland       5,573,558       573,558         France 10.0%       1,895       32,442         Bourbon S,A <sup>(in)</sup> 1,895       32,4262         Bourbon S,A <sup>(in)</sup> 1,895       32,402         Bourbon S,A <sup>(in)</sup> 1,895       32,402         Bourbon S,A <sup>(in)</sup> 21,421       940,816         Cle de Saint-Gobain       21,421       940,816         CNP Asurances       34,400       602,582         Edenord       14,536       402,582         Eulericit de France S,A.       7,589       221,323         Eulericit d	Total Denmark		1,018,629
Fortum Öyj <sup>(a)</sup> 56.113         1.178.790           Kenira Oyj         95.550         118.302           Kesko Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup> 4.753         203.015           Kesko Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup> 15.758         608.626           Metso Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 7.358         214.711           Neste Oil Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 8.743         229.116           Nokian Renkat Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 2.482         74.239           Orion Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup> 2.69.31         27.7380           Stora Enso Oyj Class R <sup>(a)</sup> 26.931         27.7380           Tikkurila Oyj         9.652         184.033           UPM-Kymmene Oyj         38.023         773.901           Total Finland         5.573.585           France 10.0%         1.895         32.462           Dowygues S.A.         16.801         659.31           Casin Guichard Perachon S.A.         4.536         402.058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21.421         940.836           CNP Assimances         34.400         6062.233           Ederred         4.975         12.40.41           Electricit de France S.A.         7.589         22.232           Ederred         4.975         12.40.41         940.836	Finland 1.7%		
Kemir Oy         9,550         118.362           Kesko Oyi Class B         4,753         203,015           Kone Oyi Class B         15,758         608,620           Metso Oyi <sup>(a)</sup> 7,358         214,171           Nostan Renkart Oyi <sup>(a)</sup> 2,482         74,239           Orion Oyi Class B <sup>(a)</sup> 2,482         74,239           Somp Oyi Class B <sup>(a)</sup> 26,931         277,380           Tikkuria Oyi         9,652         118,432           Work Start	Elisa Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	15,369	386,247
Kesk Oyj Class B         4,753         203.015           Kone Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup> 15,758         698,626           Metso Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 7,358         214,711           Nesto Di Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 2,442         74,239           Orion Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup> 7,883         222,810           Sampo Oyj Class A         20,719         1,446,298           Stora Enso Oyj Class R <sup>(a)</sup> 26,331         277,380           Tikkurila Oyj         9,632         184,033           UPM-Kymmene Oyj         38,023         739,961           Total Finland         5,573,358           France 10.0%         1,895         32,462           AXA S.A.         81,763         2.095,664           BNP Paribas S.A.         1,895         32,462           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bourbon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         34,400         602,582           Edenred         1,759         124,041         ElertFrices 67,06         2.095,51<	Fortum Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	56,113	1,178,790
Kone Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup> 15,758         698,626           Metso Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 7,358         214,711           Nokian Renkant Oyj <sup>(a)</sup> 2,482         74,239           Orion Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup> 7,883         222,580           Sampo Oyj Class R <sup>(a)</sup> 26,931         277,380           Stora Enso Oyj Class R <sup>(a)</sup> 9,652         184,033           UPM-Kymmene Oyj         38,023         739,961           Total Finland         5,573,358         5,573,358           France 10.0%         1,895         32,462           DNP Aribas S.A.         29,615         1,799,294           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bourgues S.A.         26,613         1,691           Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cive de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           Cive de Saint-Gobain         21,821         92,924           Ederred         4,975         124,041           Eler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088	Kemira Oyj	9,550	118,362
Metso Öyji <sup>a</sup> 7,358       214,711         Neste Oil Oyji <sup>a</sup> 8,743       229,116         Nokian Renkaut Oyji <sup>a</sup> )       2,482       74,239         Orion Oyj Class B( <sup>a</sup> )       7,883       222,580         Sampo Oyj Class A       20,719       1,046,298         Stora Enso Oyj Class R( <sup>a</sup> )       26,931       277,380         Tikkurila Oyj       9,632       184,033       739,961         Total Finland       5,573,558       5,573,558         France 10.0%       81,763       2,059,664         AXA S.A.       81,763       2,059,664         BNP Paribas S.A.       29,615       1,799,294         Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895       32,462         Bourgues S.A.       1,895       32,462         Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895       32,462         Bourgues S.A.       1,895       32,462         Bourgu	Kesko Oyj Class B	4,753	203,015
Neste Oil Oyi <sup>(a)</sup> 8,743         229,116           Nokian Renkan Oyi <sup>(a)</sup> 2,482         74,239           Orion Oyi Class R <sup>(a)</sup> 20,719         1,046,298           Sampo Oyi Class R <sup>(a)</sup> 26,931         277,380           Tikkurila Oyi         9,632         184,033           UPM-Kymmen Oyi         38,023         79,901           Total Finland         5,573,358           France         10.0%         7           XA S A.         81,763         20,9564           BNP Paribas S.A.         29,615         1,799,294           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Cher Saturances         34,400         602,582           Care of Cobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         3,4400         602,582           Ederred         4,975         124,041           Electricit de France S.A.         7,589         22,233           Euter Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup>	Kone Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	15,758	698,626
Nokin Renkaat Oyi®)         2,482         74,239           Orion Oyi Class Bi®)         7,883         222,280           Sampo Oyi Class Ri®)         26,931         277,380           Tikkurila Oyi         9,632         184,033           UPM-Kymmene Oyi         38,023         739,961           Total Finland <b>5,573,558</b> France 10.0%		7,358	214,711
Orion Oyi Class B <sup>(a)</sup> 7,883         222,580           Sampo Oyi Class A         20,719         1,046,298           Stora Enso Oyi Class R <sup>(a)</sup> 26,931         277,380           Tikkurila Oyi         9,632         184,033           UPM-Kymmene Oyi         38,023         739,961           Total Finland         5,573,358           France 10.0%         1,805         3,205,664           XAX S.A.         81,763         2,059,664           BOW Paribas S.A.         29,615         1,799,294           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bourgues S.A.         16,801         659,337           Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         34,400         602,582           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Electricit de France S.A.         7,589         251,323           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           Klepierre         10,082         444,734           Lagardere SCA         3,948         111,870           Natris S.A. <td>Neste Oil Oyj<sup>(a)</sup></td> <td>8,743</td> <td>229,116</td>	Neste Oil Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	8,743	229,116
Sampo Öyj Class A         20,719         1,046,298           Stora Enso Oyj Class R <sup>(a)</sup> 26,931         277,380           VPM-Kymmene Oyj         38,023         739,961           Total Finland         5,573,358           France 10.0%         29,615         1,799,294           BNP Paribas S.A.         29,615         1,799,294           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bourygues S.A.         16,801         659,337           Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,535         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         34,400         602,2582           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Electricite de France S.A.         7,589         221,323           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           Klepiere         10,082         494,734           Lagardere SCA         9,322         186,720           Netropole Television S.A.         65,196         487,413           Metropole Television S.A.         65,196         487,413           Neopost S.L. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742         95,697           Netropole Television S.A.         16,196         487,413 </td <td>Nokian Renkaat Oyj<sup>(a)</sup></td> <td>2,482</td> <td>74,239</td>	Nokian Renkaat Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	2,482	74,239
Stora Enso Oyj Class R <sup>(a)</sup> 26,931         277,380           Tikkurila Oyj         9,632         184,033           UPM-Kymmene Oyj         38,023         739,961           Total Finland         5,573,358           France 10.0%         81,763         2,059,664           Sup Paribas S.A.         29,615         1,799,294           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bourgues S.A.         16,801         659,337           Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         21,421         940,836           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Elect Herme Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088         222,233           Euler Herme Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088         222,233           Euler Herme Group <sup>(a)</sup> 3,948         118,470           Matrix S.A.         9,322         186,720           Metropole Television S.A.         9,322         186,720	Orion Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	7,883	222,580
Tikkurila Oyj         9,632         184,033           UPM-Kymmene Oyj         38,023         739,961           Total Finland         5,573,358           France 10.0%         20,9615         1,799,294           BNP Paribas S.A.         29,615         1,799,294           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bourgues S.A.         16,801         659,337           Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         34,400         602,582           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Electricite de France S.A.         87,506         2,099,545           Euler Hermes Group( <sup>a)</sup> 2,088         222,233           Eutelsat Communications S.A.         7,589         251,523           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           Klepierre         10,082         494,734           Lagardere SCA         3,948         118,470           Metropole Television S.A.         65,196         487,413           Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742         95,697           Neity S.A.         61,212         2,33,811	Sampo Oyj Class A	20,719	1,046,298
UPM-Kymmene Oyj         38,023         739,961           Total Finland         5,573,558           France         100%           AXA S.A.         81,763         2,059,664           BNP Paribas S.A.         29,615         1,799,294           Bourbon S.A.(a)         1,895         32,462           Bourgues S.A.         16,801         659,337           Casin Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Electricite de France S.A.         87,506         2,099,545           Euler Hermes Group(a)         2,088         222,233           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           Klepierre         10,082         494,734           Lagardere SCA         3,948         118,470           Metropole Television S.A.         65,196         487,713           Neopost S.A.(a)         <	Stora Enso Oyj Class R <sup>(a)</sup>	26,931	277,380
Total Finland         5,573,358           France 10.0%         34,763         2,059,664           AXA S.A.         81,763         2,059,664           BNP Paribas S.A.         29,615         1,799,294           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bourgues S.A.         16,801         659,377           Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         34,400         602,582           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Electricite de France S.A.         2,088         222,233           Eulestat Communications S.A.         7,589         251,323           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           Klepierre         10,082         494,734           Lagardere SCA         3,348         118,470           Metropole Television S.A.         9,322         186,720           Neopost S.A.         65,196         487,413           Neopost S.A.         65,196         487,413           Neopost S.A.         6,221         233,981           Rext S.A.         6,221         233,981           Redet S.A.	Tikkurila Oyj	9,632	184,033
France 10.0%         No.           AXA S.A.         81,763         2.059,664           BNP Paribas S.A.         29,615         1,799,294           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bouygues S.A.         16,801         659,337           Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         34,400         602,582           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Eletericite de France S.A.         87,506         2,099,545           Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088         222,233           Eutelsat Communications S.A.         7,589         251,323           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           Klepiere         10,082         494,734           Lagardere SCA         3,948         118,470           Metropole Television S.A.         65,196         487,413           Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742         95,697           Nexity S.A.         4,084         1706,89           Orange S.A.         176,162         2,831,477           Nexity S.A.         4,084         170,689           Orange S.A. </td <td>UPM-Kymmene Oyj</td> <td>38,023</td> <td>739,961</td>	UPM-Kymmene Oyj	38,023	739,961
France 10.0%         No.           AXA S.A.         81,763         2.059,664           BNP Paribas S.A.         29,615         1,799,294           Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bouygues S.A.         16,801         659,337           Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         34,400         602,582           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Eletericite de France S.A.         87,506         2,099,545           Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088         222,233           Eutelsat Communications S.A.         7,589         251,323           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           Klepiere         10,082         494,734           Lagardere SCA         3,948         118,470           Metropole Television S.A.         65,196         487,413           Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742         95,697           Nexity S.A.         4,084         1706,89           Orange S.A.         176,162         2,831,477           Nexity S.A.         4,084         170,689           Orange S.A. </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
AXA S.A.81,7632,059,664BNP Paribas S.A.29,6151,799,294Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,89532,462Bourgues S.A.16,801659,337Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.4,536402,058Cie de Saint-Gobain21,421940,836CNP Assurances34,400602,582Edenred4,9751240,414Electricite de France S.A.87,5062,099,545Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088222,233Eutelsat Communications S.A.7,589251,323GDF Suez178,1673,521,821Klepierre10,082494,734Lagardere SCA3,948118,470Metropole Television S.A.65,196487,413Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,74295,697Nexity S.A.4,084170,689Orange S.A.176,1622,831,347Raly S.A.6,221233,981Rexel S.A.11,490216,757Sanofi48,6734,805,621ScOR SE3,762126,929			5,573,358
BNP Paribas S.A.       29,615       1,799,294         Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895       32,462         Bouygues S.A.       16,801       659,337         Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.       4,536       4420,058         Cie de Saint-Gobain       21,421       940,836         CNP Assurances       34,400       602,582         Edenred       4,975       124,041         Electricite de France S.A.       87,506       2,099,545         Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088       222,233         Eutelsat Communications S.A.       7,589       251,323         GDF Suez       178,167       3,521,821         Klepierre       10,082       494,734         Lagardere SCA       3,948       118,700         Metropole Television S.A.       65,196       487,413         Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742       95,697         Natis S.A.       65,196       487,413         Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 17,6162       2,831,347         Rallye S.A.       6,221       233,981         Rexel S.A.       11,490       216,757         Sanofi       48,673       4,805,621         Sanofi       48,673       4,805,621         ScOR		81 763	2 059 664
Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,895         32,462           Bouygues S.A.         16,801         659,337           Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         34,400         602,582           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Electricite de France S.A.         87,506         2,099,545           Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088         222,233           Eutelsat Communications S.A.         7,589         251,323           GDF Suez         178,167         3,512,821           Klepierre         10,082         494,734           Lagardere SCA         3,948         118,470           Metropole Television S.A.         65,196         487,413           Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742         95,697           Nexity S.A.         4,084         170,689           Orange S.A.         176,162         2,831,347           Rally S.A.         6,221         233,981           Orange S.A.         11,490         216,757           Sanofi         48,8673         4,805,621           Sanofi         48,8673         4,805,621			
Bouygues S.A.         16,801         659,337           Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         34,400         602,582           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Electricite de France S.A.         87,506         2,099,545           Euler Herrnes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088         222,233           Eutelsat Communications S.A.         7,589         251,323           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           Klepierre         10,082         494,734           Lagardere SCA         3,948         118,470           Metropole Television S.A.         65,196         487,113           Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742         95,697           Nexity S.A.         4,084         170,689           Orange S.A.         176,162         2,831,347           Rallye S.A.         6,221         233,981           Revel S.A.         11,490         216,757           Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           Scoo			
Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.         4,536         402,058           Cie de Saint-Gobain         21,421         940,836           CNP Assurances         34,400         602,582           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Electricite de France S.A.         87,506         2,099,545           Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088         222,233           Eutelsat Communications S.A.         7,589         251,323           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           Klepierre         10,082         494,734           Lagardere SCA         3,948         118,470           Metropole Television S.A.         65,196         487,413           Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742         95,697           Nexity S.A.         4,084         170,689           Orange S.A.         176,162         2,831,347           Rallye S.A.         6,221         233,981           Rexel S.A.         11,490         216,757           Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           ScOR SE         3,762         126,929			
Cie de Saint-Gobain       21,421       940,836         CNP Assurances       34,400       602,582         Edenred       4,975       124,041         Electricite de France S.A.       87,506       2,099,545         Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088       222,233         Eutelsat Communications S.A.       7,589       251,323         GDF Suez       178,167       3,521,821         Klepierre       10,082       494,734         Lagardere SCA       3,948       118,470         Metropole Television S.A.       9,322       186,720         Natixis S.A.       65,196       487,413         Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742       95,697         Nexity S.A.       4,084       170,689         Orange S.A.       176,162       2,831,347         Rallye S.A.       6,221       233,981         Rexel S.A.       11,490       216,757         Sanofi       48,673       4,805,621         SCOR SE       3,762       126,929			
CNP Assurances         34,400         602,582           Edenred         4,975         124,041           Electricite de France S.A.         87,506         2,099,545           Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088         222,233           Eutesta Communications S.A.         7,589         251,323           GDF Suez         178,167         3,521,821           Klepierre         10,082         494,734           Lagardere SCA         3,948         118,470           Metropole Television S.A.         9,322         186,720           Natixis S.A.         65,196         487,413           Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742         95,697           Nexity S.A.         4,084         170,689           Orange S.A.         176,162         2,831,347           Rallye S.A.         6,221         233,981           Rexel S.A.         11,490         216,757           Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           SCOR SE         3,762         126,929			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Edenred4,975124,041Electricite de France S.A.87,5062,099,545Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088222,233Eutelsat Communications S.A.7,589251,323GDF Suez178,1673,521,821Klepierre10,082494,734Lagardere SCA3,948118,470Metropole Television S.A.9,322186,720Natixis S.A.65,196487,413Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,74295,697Nexity S.A.4,084170,689Orange S.A.176,1622,831,347Rallye S.A.6,221233,981Rexel S.A.11,490216,757Sanofi48,6734,805,621SCOR SE3,762126,929			,
Electricite de France S.A.87,5062,099,545Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup> 2,088222,233Eutelsat Communications S.A.7,589251,323GDF Suez178,1673,521,821Klepierre10,082494,734Lagardere SCA3,948118,470Metropole Television S.A.9,322186,720Natixis S.A.65,196487,413Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,74295,697Nexity S.A.4,084170,689Orange S.A.17,61622,831,347Rallye S.A.6,221233,981Rexel S.A.11,490216,757Sanofi48,6734,805,621SCOR SE3,762126,929			
Euler Hermes Group(a)2,088222,233Eutelsat Communications S.A.7,589251,323GDF Suez178,1673,521,821Klepierre10,082494,734Lagardere SCA3,948118,470Metropole Television S.A.9,322186,720Natixis S.A.65,196487,413Neopost S.A.(a)1,74295,697Nexity S.A.4,084170,689Orange S.A.176,1622,831,347Rallye S.A.6,221233,981Rexel S.A.11,490216,757Sanofi48,6734,805,621SCOR SE3,762126,929			
Eutelsat Communications S.A.7,589251,323GDF Suez178,1673,521,821Klepierre10,082494,734Lagardere SCA3,948118,470Metropole Television S.A.9,322186,720Natixis S.A.65,196487,413Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,74295,697Nexity S.A.4,084170,689Orange S.A.176,1622,831,347Rallye S.A.6,221233,981Rexel S.A.11,490216,757Sanofi48,6734,805,621SCOR SE3,762126,929			
GDF Suez178,1673,521,821Klepierre10,082494,734Lagardere SCA3,948118,470Metropole Television S.A.9,322186,720Natixis S.A.65,196487,413Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,74295,697Nexity S.A.4,084170,689Orange S.A.176,1622,831,347Rallye S.A.6,221233,981Rexel S.A.11,490216,757Sanofi48,6734,805,621SCOR SE3,762126,929			
Klepierre10,082494,734Lagardere SCA3,948118,470Metropole Television S.A.9,322186,720Natixis S.A.65,196487,413Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,74295,697Nexity S.A.4,084170,689Orange S.A.176,1622,831,347Rallye S.A.6,221233,981Rexel S.A.11,490216,757Sanofi48,6734,805,621SCOR SE3,762126,929			
Lagardere SCA3,948118,470Metropole Television S.A.9,322186,720Natixis S.A.65,196487,413Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,74295,697Nexity S.A.4,084170,689Orange S.A.176,1622,831,347Rallye S.A.6,221233,981Rexel S.A.11,490216,757Sanofi48,6734,805,621SCOR SE3,762126,929			
Metropole Television S.A.         9,322         186,720           Natixis S.A.         65,196         487,413           Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742         95,697           Nexity S.A.         4,084         170,689           Orange S.A.         176,162         2,831,347           Rallye S.A.         6,221         233,981           Rexel S.A.         11,490         216,757           Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           SCOR SE         3,762         126,929			,
Natixis S.A.65,196487,413Neopost S.A.(a)1,74295,697Nexity S.A.4,084170,689Orange S.A.176,1622,831,347Rallye S.A.6,221233,981Rexel S.A.11,490216,757Sanofi48,6734,805,621SCOR SE3,762126,929			
Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,742         95,697           Nexity S.A.         4,084         170,689           Orange S.A.         176,162         2,831,347           Rallye S.A.         6,221         233,981           Rexel S.A.         11,490         216,757           Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           SCOR SE         3,762         126,929	1		
Nexity S.A.4,084170,689Orange S.A.176,1622,831,347Rallye S.A.6,221233,981Rexel S.A.11,490216,757Sanofi48,6734,805,621SCOR SE3,762126,929			
Orange S.A.         176,162         2,831,347           Rallye S.A.         6,221         233,981           Rexel S.A.         11,490         216,757           Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           SCOR SE         3,762         126,929	1		
Rallye S.A.         6,221         233,981           Rexel S.A.         11,490         216,757           Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           SCOR SE         3,762         126,929	•		,
Rexel S.A.         11,490         216,757           Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           SCOR SE         3,762         126,929	•		
Sanofi         48,673         4,805,621           SCOR SE         3,762         126,929			
SCOR SE 3,762 126,929			
		11,566	204,961

Suez Environnement Co.	34,918	600,968
Total S.A.	123,360	6,130,910
Unibail-Rodamco SE <sup>(a)</sup>	3,513	947,202
Veolia Environnement S.A.	19,021	359,849
Vinci S.A.	26,057	1,489,653
Vivendi S.A.*	65,263	1,620,888

Total France		33,837,985
Germany 7.9%		
Allianz SE Registered Shares	13,945	2,424,015
Axel Springer SE	4,535	\$ 267,882
BASF SE	31,884	3,169,227
Comdirect Bank AG	11,368	113,790
Daimler AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	43,249	4,167,906
Deutsche Boerse AG	6,801	555,563
Deutsche Post AG Registered Shares	43,431	1,357,133
Deutsche Telekom AG Registered Shares	207,279	3,795,630
Drillisch AG <sup>(a)</sup>	7,642	299,779
E.ON SE	73,925	1,102,405
Evonik Industries AG	16,186	577,141
Freenet AG	10,950	330,170
Hannover Rueck SE	5,953	615,057
Hugo Boss AG	2,986	363,189
MAN SE	3,267	343,858
Muenchener Rueckversicherungs-Gesellschaft AG Registered Shares	6,872	1,481,641
ProSiebenSat.1 Media AG Registered Shares	6,041	296,535
RWE AG	13,793	352,269
Siemens AG Registered Shares	32,108	3,472,537
Suedzucker AG <sup>(a)</sup>	16,305	199,632
Talanx AG	11,115	348,635
Telefonica Deutschland Holding AG*	158,299	913,990

#### **Total Germany**

41,600	165,530
504,000	263,927
128,500	1,122,897
77,818	1,410,210
55,500	208,312
258,666	299,935
358,380	218,641
90,518	925,839
210,000	342,369
289,000	377,975
33,100	204,285
45,000	230,135
	504,000 128,500 77,818 55,500 258,666 358,380 90,518 210,000 289,000 33,100

Total Hong Kong		5,770,055
Ireland 0.0%		
Dragon Oil PLC	18,619	160,634
Israel 0.5%		
Bezeq Israeli Telecommunication Corp., Ltd.	420,797	785,152
Delek Automotive Systems Ltd.	20,022	235,731
Gazit-Globe Ltd.	11,897	147,190
Harel Insurance Investments & Financial Services Ltd.	24,958	116,421
Israel Chemicals Ltd.	38,155	271,528
Migdal Insurance & Financial Holding Ltd.	136,336	168,744
Phoenix Holdings Ltd. (The)	7,983	23,327
Shufersal Ltd.	39,724	89,114
Total Israel		1,837,207
Italy 2.8%		
ACEA SpA	16,591	212,934

See Notes to Financial Statements.

26,547,984

## Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund (DTH)

Investments	Shares	Value
Atlantia SpA	40,588	\$ 1,065,812
Banca Generali SpA	5,665	177,476
Enel SpA	351,451	1,589,854
Eni SpA	199,247	3,451,678
ERG SpA	14,273	186,556
Hera SpA	86,485	203,046
MARR SpA	5,521	94,577
Mediolanum SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	16,220	130,914
Snam SpA	231,634	1,124,462
Societa Iniziative Autostradali e Servizi SpA	28,588	332,212
Telecom Italia SpA RSP	328,349	308,566
Terna Rete Elettrica Nazionale SpA	115,778	509,817
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario SpA	23,567	124,935
Total Italy		9,512,839
Japan 6.1%		
Adastria Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,700	130,115
Aozora Bank Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	62,000	220,238
Asahi Holdings, Inc.	3,100	53,172
Canon Electronics, Inc.	9,200	186,800
Canon, Inc.	52,100	1,845,493
Chugoku Electric Power Co., Inc. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	16,800	219,377
Dai Nippon Printing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	28,000	272,704
Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,400	220,698
Daiichi Sankyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	21,600	343,475
Daito Trust Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,200	246,279
Daiwa Securities Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	48,000	378,637
Dynam Japan Holdings Co., Ltd.	27,400	53,153
Eisai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,400	740,162
Endo Lighting Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,800	43,379
Fields Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,500	68,630
Foster Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,600	115,072
Geo Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,500	174,597
Hakuto Co., Ltd.	10,800	129,231
Hokuriku Electric Power Co. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,300	176,446
ITOCHU Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	62,800	681,544
Japan Airlines Co., Ltd.	12,800	399,183
Kohnan Shoji Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,400	183,932
Marubeni Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	67,000	388,843
Matsui Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,900	81,041
Mitsubishi Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	57,900	1,168,622
Mitsui & Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	71,500	961,084
Mizuho Financial Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	532,000	936,462
Nippon Electric Glass Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,000	78,315
Nippon Telegraph & Telephone Corp.	41,500	2,559,729
Nissan Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	144,700	1,476,863

180,100		3,131,945
14,000		97,828
4,700		167,542
20,900		304,198
8,700		79,655
47,100		504,874
29,800		1,490,683
19,000		164,294
20,000	\$	112,237
	14,000 4,700 20,900 8,700 47,100 29,800 19,000	14,000 4,700 20,900 8,700 47,100 29,800 19,000

Total Japan		20,586,532
Netherlands 1.8%		
Aegon N.V.	48,626	383,796
Boskalis Westminster N.V.	5,765	283,576
Delta Lloyd N.V.	11,889	223,964
Koninklijke Ahold N.V.	32,538	641,256
Koninklijke Philips N.V.	30,618	868,952
Reed Elsevier N.V.	29,424	732,836
Unilever N.V. CVA	56,721	2,370,637
Wolters Kluwer N.V.	12,747	416,184

Total Netherlands		5,921,201
New Zealand 0.8%		
Air New Zealand Ltd.	36,158	73,888
Auckland International Airport Ltd.	89,893	303,348
Contact Energy Ltd.	44,033	197,462
Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.	48,464	239,138
Fletcher Building Ltd.	29,712	187,606
Infratil Ltd.	64,071	152,789
Mighty River Power Ltd.	134,859	313,505
New Zealand Oil & Gas Ltd.	136,478	57,825
Sky Network Television Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	37,984	168,342
SKYCITY Entertainment Group Ltd.	45,182	138,916
Spark New Zealand Ltd.	230,912	516,020
Trade Me Group Ltd.	35,247	97,797
Vector Ltd.	118,314	273,269

Total New Zealand Norway 2.0%		2,719,905
Aker ASA Class A	6,724	147,260
Austevoll Seafood ASA	36,828	196,956
Gjensidige Forsikring ASA	30,820	532,335
Marine Harvest ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	39,661	455,464
Orkla ASA	53,252	402,739
Salmar ASA	7,705	110,903
Statoil ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	144,311	2,557,061
Telenor ASA	72,785	1,471,216
TGS Nopec Geophysical Co. ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	3,804	84,396
Yara International ASA	13,206	671,844

Total Norway		6,630,174
Portugal 0.4%		
EDP-Energias de Portugal S.A.	239,655	897,002
Portucel S.A.	69,414	310,802
Total Portugal		1,207,804

Total Portugal		1,207,804
Singapore 2.6%		
Asian Pay Television Trust	399,200	259,013
CSE Global Ltd.	259,900	105,157
DBS Group Holdings Ltd.	44,100	654,572
Hutchison Port Holdings Trust <sup>(a)</sup>	730,223	507,505
Keppel Corp., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	89,200	585,259
M1 Ltd.	42,100	119,698
OUE Ltd.	125,600	197,781
Oversea-Chinese Banking Corp., Ltd.	95,449	735,508

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund (DTH)

Investments	Shares	Value
SATS Ltd.	92,200	\$ 207,025
Sembcorp Industries Ltd.	66,800	205,508
Sembcorp Marine Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	131,800	280,569
SIA Engineering Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	66,800	195,282
Singapore Exchange Ltd.	41,100	243,897
Singapore Post Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	276,600	395,229
Singapore Press Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	104,900	320,428
Singapore Technologies Engineering Ltd.	158,000	400,846
Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.	716.200	2,286,911
StarHub Ltd.	102,900	326,321
Tat Hong Holdings Ltd.	222,800	108,825
United Engineers Ltd.	25,400	50,552
United Overseas Bank Ltd.	20,700	347,088
Venture Corp., Ltd.	45,100	281,115
Wing Tai Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	54,300	76,005
wing Tai Holdings Ltd. <sup>w</sup>	54,500	70,005
Total Singapore		8,890,094
Spain 6.3%		0,070,074
Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.	46.422	839,346
ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.	19,015	673,929
Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria S.A.	230,390	2,327,904
Banco Santander S.A.	858,843	6,472,460
Bolsas y Mercados Espanoles SHMSF S.A.	7,879	351,006
CaixaBank S.A.	247,350	1,172,861
Enagas S.A.	13.346	381,704
Endesa S.A.	32,572	629,682
Gas Natural SDG S.A.	55,258	1,241,244
Iberdrola S.A.	255,856	1,649,285
Mapfre S.A.	103,796	378,910
Red Electrica Corp. S.A.	6,800	553,144
Repsol S.A.	43,153	803,413
Tecnicas Reunidas S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,654	111,451
Telefonica S.A.	250,747	3,570,947
Telefollica S.A.	250,747	5,570,947
Total Spain		21,157,286
Sweden 3.7%		21,137,200
Atlas Copco AB Class B	12,241	361,806
Arias Copeo AB Class B Axfood AB <sup>(a)</sup>	4,773	252,098
Bilia AB Class A	5.615	201,837
Castellum AB	,	,
	16,483	249,040
Electrolux AB Series B <sup>(a)</sup>	9,819	281,452
Fabege AB <sup>(a)</sup>	23,168	332,581
Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B	61,551	2,494,428
ICA Gruppen AB <sup>(a)</sup>	4,819	161,545
Mekonomen AB	4,909	129,498
Modern Times Group MTG AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	2,709	83,054

Nordea Bank AB	125,647	1,534,155
Peab AB	43,948	346,017
Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup>	46,414	519,087
Securitas AB Class B	18,600	266,791
Skanska AB Class B	21,176	474,886
SKF AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	12,425	320,997
Swedbank AB Class A <sup>(a)</sup>	47,698	1,139,900
Tele2 AB Class B	14,593	174,458
Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B	118,409	1,488,342
TeliaSonera AB	255,703	\$ 1,624,819
Total Sweden		12,436,791
Switzerland 6.0%		
APP I td Dagistarad Sharas*	79 652	1 670 556

Switzerland 6.0%		
ABB Ltd. Registered Shares*	78,653	1,670,556
Baloise Holding AG Registered Shares	2,697	357,360
BKW AG <sup>(a)</sup>	2,461	85,893
Givaudan S.A. Registered Shares*	222	402,722
Kuehne + Nagel International AG Registered Shares	5,043	750,246
Novartis AG Registered Shares	92,311	9,137,962
STMicroelectronics N.V.	37,603	350,951
Swiss Re AG	29,457	2,853,808
Swisscom AG Registered Shares	2,642	1,535,477
Transocean Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,528	355,054
Zurich Insurance Group AG <sup>*</sup>	8,084	2,740,720

Total Switzerland		20,240,749
United Kingdom 23.0%		
Aberdeen Asset Management PLC	42,606	290,691
Admiral Group PLC	10,207	231,830
Amec Foster Wheeler PLC	10,871	146,130
Amlin PLC	36,600	274,652
Anglo American PLC	57,854	869,149
Antofagasta PLC	80,892	879,617
Ashmore Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	29,559	124,840
AstraZeneca PLC	61,280	4,208,737
Aviva PLC	136,602	1,095,043
BAE Systems PLC	180,527	1,402,941
Balfour Beatty PLC	38,597	137,571
BBA Aviation PLC	29,726	148,536
Berendsen PLC	13,346	221,302
Berkeley Group Holdings PLC	7,744	303,379
BHP Billiton PLC	91,500	2,001,482
BP PLC	1,074,085	6,963,096
British American Tobacco PLC	88,946	4,606,230
British Land Co. PLC (The)	26,185	323,607
Cable & Wireless Communications PLC	216,714	196,084
Carillion PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	38,146	185,116
Centrica PLC	323,161	1,213,724
Cobham PLC	26,716	120,645
Dairy Crest Group PLC	12,768	83,872
De La Rue PLC	10,742	88,503
Debenhams PLC	111,396	124,522
Devro PLC	23,532	99,822
Direct Line Insurance Group PLC	44,390	210,211
Electrocomponents PLC	34,570	123,936
Evraz PLC	67,774	188,846
G4S PLC	64,077	281,372
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	278,225	6,385,371
Greene King PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	14,409	178,822
Halfords Group PLC	28,692	196,270
Hargreaves Services PLC	6,088	38,410
HSBC Holdings PLC	791,833	6,747,238
ICAP PLC	44,061	344,703

See Notes to Financial Statements.

Schedule of Investments (concluded)

## WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund (DTH)

Investments	Shares	Value
IG Group Holdings PLC	16,854	\$ 177,390
Imperial Tobacco Group PLC	49,070	2,158,382
Inmarsat PLC	20,114	276,347
Interserve PLC	19,496	167,863
Intu Properties PLC	23,484	121,320
Investec PLC	42,891	357,198
J Sainsbury PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	121,887	469,000
Kier Group PLC	8,472	199,718
Ladbrokes PLC	71,238	110,300
Laird PLC	43,653	217,673
Legal & General Group PLC	245,637	1,015,910
Man Group PLC	78,223	236,657
Marks & Spencer Group PLC	69,006	548,051
Marston s PLC	40,633	91,867
Melrose Industries PLC	31,315	129,002
Micro Focus International PLC	16,050	281,388
Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC	20,267	81,023
N Brown Group PLC	12,709	60,033
National Grid PLC	213,689	2,743,015
Old Mutual PLC	171,630	565,877
Pearson PLC	39,859	858,567
Pennon Group PLC	20,586	252,425
Persimmon PLC*	19,077	470,959
Premier Farnell PLC	43,983	120,792
Rexam PLC	28,831	247,810
Rio Tinto PLC	64,199	2,641,813
Royal Dutch Shell PLC Class A	181,088	5,398,013
Sage Group PLC (The)	56,929	394,414
Segro PLC	45,439	281,217
Severn Trent PLC	12,318	376,510
Sky PLC	58,670	864,860
Smiths Group PLC	12,899	214,081
SSE PLC	59,179	1,316,012
Standard Chartered PLC	81,212	1,318,316
Standard Life PLC	69,432	490,208
TalkTalk Telecom Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	38,675	197,558
Tate & Lyle PLC	27,031	239,762
Unilever PLC	48,298	2,018,311
United Utilities Group PLC	38,417	532,091
Vedanta Resources PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	14,939	110,885
Vodafone Group PLC	2,302,295	7,534,450
William Hill PLC	32,549	179,215
WM Morrison Supermarkets PLC	217,392	624,461

Total United Kingdom	77,727,044
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS	335,185,610

(Cost: \$318,280,145)			
RIGHTS 0.0%			
Spain 0.0%			
Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria S.A., expiring 4/14/15*	230,390		33,157
Telefonica S.A., expiring 4/10/15*	250,747		40,395
TOTAL RIGHTS			
(Cost: \$32,618)			73,552
EXCHANGE-TRADED FUND 0.1%			,
United States 0.1%			
WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund <sup>(a)(b)</sup>			
(Cost: \$413,073)	8,390	\$	409,180
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 9.1%			
United States 9.1%			
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(c)</sup>			
(Cost: \$30,542,908) <sup>(d)</sup>	30,542,908		30,542,908
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 108.5%			,- ,- ,
(Cost: \$349,268,744)		3	366,211,250
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (8.5)%			(28,591,179)
			(,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,
NET ASSETS 100.0%		¢ 1	27 620 071
		\$ 3	337,620,071
* Non-income producing security.			

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Affiliated company (See Note 7).

<sup>(c)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

- (d) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$30,735,346 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$32,338,178. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government and U.S. Government Agencies securities collateral having a value of \$1,795,270. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.
- CVA Certificaten Van Aandelen (Certificate of Stock)
- RSP Risparmio Italian Savings Shares

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.0%		
Australia 11.0% Adelaide Brighton Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	114,445	\$ 396.059
AGL Energy Ltd.	47,759	\$ 590,039 554,580
And Energy Ed.	59.366	636,751
AMP Ltd.	208,407	1,025,329
ASX Ltd.	208,407	772,847
Aurizon Holdings Ltd.	140.430	520,315
Autzon Holdings Ed. Australia & New Zealand Banking Group Ltd.	237.557	6,649,489
Bank of Queensland Ltd.	47,625	501,723
Bendigo & Adelaide Bank Ltd.	52,040	498,937
BHP Billiton Ltd.	199.155	4,721,043
Boral Ltd.	49.074	239,187
Brambles Ltd.	60.533	532,733
Brickworks Ltd.	28.164	310,905
Cabcharge Australia Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	76.853	272,423
Caltex Australia Ltd.	15,926	425,225
Cardno Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	46.066	115,430
Coca-Cola Amatil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	57.082	470,092
Cochlear Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,732	396,428
Commonwealth Bank of Australia	129,727	9,256,403
Computershare Ltd.	34,854	338,692
Crown Resorts Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	33,228	339,391
CSL Ltd.	9.522	670,112
CSR Ltd.	79,638	245,183
Echo Entertainment Group Ltd.	93,325	322,256
ERM Power Ltd.	127,634	221,339
Flight Centre Travel Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,519	288,336
Fortescue Metals Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	193,648	289,957
GrainCorp Ltd. Class A <sup>(a)</sup>	41,709	299,836
Incitec Pivot Ltd.	165,986	516,097
Insurance Australia Group Ltd.	240,255	1,119,611
IOOF Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	54,104	425,314
JB Hi-Fi Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	17.255	246,107
Lend Lease Group	43,293	550,346
Macquarie Group Ltd.	20,179	1,181,926
McMillan Shakespeare Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	18.081	164,375
Metcash Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	222,196	263,107
Mineral Resources Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	39,503	203,704
MMG Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	644,000	211,813
Monadelphous Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,462	186,691
National Australia Bank Ltd.	224,257	6,604,431
Navitas Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	52,697	197,264
Pacific Brands Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	476,601	167,486
Perpetual Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,984	377,620
Platinum Asset Management Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	85,090	508,335

Primary Health Care Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	81,490	342,399
QBE Insurance Group Ltd.	24,852	247,573
Ramsay Health Care Ltd.	12,049	618,933
Rio Tinto Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,233	228,791
Santos Ltd.	51,217	279,369
Sonic Healthcare Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	26,839	419,095
Southern Cross Media Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	297,839	261,664
Suncorp Group Ltd.	101,945	1,051,392
Super Retail Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	36,759	\$ 269,868
Tabcorp Holdings Ltd.	131,564	476,410
Tatts Group Ltd.	210,757	640,811
Telstra Corp., Ltd.	1,211,687	5,840,968
Toll Holdings Ltd.	117,105	792,637
Wesfarmers Ltd.	87,083	2,924,530
Westpac Banking Corp.	279,885	8,420,160
Woodside Petroleum Ltd.	65,530	1,728,128
Woolworths Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	86,979	1,959,540

#### **Total Australia**

Austria 0.4%		
Andritz AG	4,508	269,580
EVN AG	18,231	205,004
Oesterreichische Post AG	7,690	378,265
OMV AG	18,653	512,052
S IMMO AG*	15,040	136,492
UNIQA Insurance Group AG	14,733	133,247
Verbund AG <sup>(a)</sup>	21,739	363,757
Vienna Insurance Group AG Wiener Versicherung Gruppe	6,690	296,024
Voestalpine AG	8,502	311,326

#### Total Austria

Belgium 1.5%		
Ageas	15,635	560,936
Anheuser-Busch InBev N.V.	47,121	5,759,183
Belgacom S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	33,476	1,171,176
D ieteren S.A./N.V.	4,066	142,448
Delhaize Group S.A.	4,658	418,825
Elia System Operator S.A./N.V.	8,216	345,724
Melexis N.V.	804	47,924
N.V. Bekaert S.A.	7,657	206,454
Solvay S.A.	3,217	464,878
UCB S.A.	7,542	545,542
Umicore S.A.	6,897	287,999

#### **Total Belgium** 9,951,089 China 3.7% BOC Hong Kong Holdings Ltd. 571,444 2,037,963 China Merchants Holdings International Co., Ltd. 96,294 376,951 China Mobile Ltd. 1,041,481 13,594,376 China Overseas Land & Investment Ltd. 201,175 649,994 China Resources Enterprise Ltd. 59,812 117,262 China Resources Power Holdings Co., Ltd. 188,000 471,876 China Unicom Hong Kong Ltd. 475,588 723,836 CNOOC Ltd. 2,260,700 3,195,810 Dah Chong Hong Holdings Ltd.(a) 303,000 149,291 Fosun International Ltd.(a) 254,500 493,043 Guangdong Investment Ltd. 110,000 144,150 Lenovo Group Ltd.(a) 317,003 462,847 Poly Property Group Co., Ltd. 705,000 342,813 Shenzhen Investment Ltd. 300,584 812,000 Sino-Ocean Land Holdings Ltd. 595,000 359,929 Sun Art Retail Group Ltd.(a) 347,000 302,107

See Notes to Financial Statements.

70,737,496

2,605,747

## Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM)

Investments	Shares	Value
Yuexiu Property Co., Ltd.	1,534,000	\$ 300,744
Total China		24,023,576
Denmark 1.1%		21,020,070
Carlsberg A/S Class $B^{(a)}$	3,483	287,413
Chr Hansen Holding A/S	9,205	422,403
Coloplast A/S Class B	6,815	515,338
IC Group A/S	3,237	75,155
Novo Nordisk A/S Class B	67,784	3,625,021
Novozymes A/S Class B	6,969	318,594
Pandora A/S	3,787	344,891
TDC A/S	80,254	574,561
Tryg A/S <sup>(a)</sup>	5,522	651,352
11/5/100	0,022	001,002
T-4-1 Dammanla		( 014 700
Total Denmark		6,814,728
Finland 1.1%	14 752	270 766
Elisa Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	14,753	370,766
Fortum $Oyj^{(a)}$	63,377	1,331,388
Kone Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	18,281	810,483
Konecranes Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	9,876	311,840
Lassila & Tikanoja Oyj	10,423	193,437
Metso Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	8,565	249,932
Neste Oil Oyj(a)	22,207	581,948
Orion Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	12,031	339,701
Sampo Oyj Class A	24,678	1,246,226
Stora Enso Oyj Class R <sup>(a)</sup>	39,047	402,171
UPM-Kymmene Oyj	42,682	830,629
Wartsila Oyj Abp	6,254	276,866
Total Finland		6,945,387
France 9.9%		0,945,507
Accor S.A.	10,500	547,836
Aeroports de Paris	3,773	451,010
Air Liquide S.A.	9,989	1,285,236
	12,519	812,640
Airbus Group N.V. Arkema S.A.	3,399	
AXA S.A.		269,153
	126,017	3,174,452
BioMerieux	652	63,092
BNP Paribas S.A.	42,729	2,596,050
Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,332	22,818
Bouygues S.A.	19,255	755,642
Bureau Veritas S.A.	11,076	237,793
Cap Gemini S.A.	6,270	514,274
Carrefour S.A.	25,376	847,321
Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.	5,280	468,004

Christian Dior SE	3,918	739,544
Cie de Saint-Gobain	22,724	998,066
Cie Generale des Etablissements Michelin	6,256	622,241
CNP Assurances	39,262	687,750
Credit Agricole S.A.	36,549	536,793
Danone S.A.	18,787	1,263,498
Edenred	11,892	296,502
Eiffage S.A.	3,716	221,021
Electricite de France S.A.	101,945	2,445,982
Essilor International S.A.	3,063	351,336
Euler Hermes Group <sup>(a)</sup>	2,829	\$ 301,100
Eutelsat Communications S.A.	10,684	353,820
GDF Suez	208,688	4,125,128
Imerys S.A.	3,697	271,389
Ipsen S.A.	3,030	143,202
IPSOS	4,782	133,584
Kering	3,322	648,631
Klepierre	12,552	615,940
Korian-Medica	1,890	63,961
L Oreal S.A.	12,403	2,282,522
Lafarge S.A.	4,394	284,801
Legrand S.A.	5,284	285,680
LVMH Moet Hennessy Louis Vuitton SE	13,799	2,432,723
Metropole Television S.A.	15,807	316,616
Natixis S.A.	140,923	1,053,556
Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,651	200,568
Nexity S.A.	5,657	236,433
Orange S.A.	205,247	3,298,813
Orpea <sup>(a)</sup>	989	62,297
Pernod Ricard S.A.	5,677	671,595
Publicis Groupe S.A.	5,773	445,360
Rallye S.A.	7,539	283,553
Remy Cointreau S.A.	2,335	171,784
Renault S.A.	11,117	1,012,125
Rexel S.A.	17,617	332,341
Safran S.A.	9,543	666,197
Sanofi	55,490	5,478,682
Schneider Electric SE	21,753	1,690,292
SCOR SE	15,463	521,717
Societe Generale S.A.	23,480	1,134,032
Societe Television Francaise 1	24,615	436,202
Sodexo S.A.	4,965	484,129
Suez Environnement Co.	25,941	446,467
Technip S.A.	4,835	292,717
Thales S.A.	8,285	460.031
Total S.A.	8,285	6,627,207
		1,231,120
Unibail-Rodamco SE <sup>(a)</sup>	4,566	
Valeo S.A.	3,766	562,413
Vallourec S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	155	3,783
Veolia Environnement S.A.	7,333	138,729
Vinci S.A.	27,897	1,594,844
Vivendi S.A.*	85,850	2,132,191
Total France		64,136,329
Germany 7.8%		

Germany 7.8%		
adidas AG	5,206	412,019
Allianz SE Registered Shares	22,504	3,911,799
BASF SE	34,041	3,383,630
Bayer AG Registered Shares	20,718	3,114,045
Bayerische Motoren Werke AG	24,479	3,061,522
Beiersdorf AG <sup>(a)</sup>	5,281	458,848
Bilfinger SE <sup>(a)</sup>	4,683	271,646
Brenntag AG	5,265	315,301
Celesio AG	6,133	181,138

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Continental AG	5,189	\$ 1,227,729
CropEnergies AG <sup>(a)</sup>	46,491	139,808
Daimler AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	45,892	4,422,612
Deutsche Bank AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	12,261	426,127
Deutsche Boerse AG	9,583	782,820
Deutsche Post AG Registered Shares	42,999	1,343,634
Deutsche Telekom AG Registered Shares	218,670	4,004,218
E.ON SE	72,294	1,078,083
Evonik Industries AG	22,904	816,683
Fielmann AG	6,599	442,391
Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide	3,795	226,901
Freenet AG	17,491	527,398
Fresenius Medical Care AG & Co. KGaA	5,231	435,177
Fresenius SE & Co. KGaA	8,401	501,570
GEA Group AG	7,221	349,301
Hannover Rueck SE	6,244	645,122
Henkel AG & Co. KGaA	5,716	590,447
Hugo Boss AG	4,240	515,713
Infineon Technologies AG	23,030	275,292
Linde AG	4,038	822,476
MAN SE	3,775	397,326
Merck KGaA	8,952	1,005,190
MTU Aero Engines AG	2,511	246,273
Muenchener Rueckversicherungs-Gesellschaft AG Registered Shares	8,819	1,901,424
ProSiebenSat.1 Media AG Registered Shares	12,793	627,972
RWE AG	16,259	415,250
SAP SE	26,673	1,934,518
Siemens AG Registered Shares	34,870	3,771,252
Software AG	4,671	121,654
Suedzucker AG <sup>(a)</sup>	6,594	80,734
Symrise AG	6,501	410,825
Talanx AG	14,007	439,346
Telefonica Deutschland Holding AG*	206,903	1,194,621
United Internet AG Registered Shares	4,888	222,614
Volkswagen AG	7,499	1,933,344
VTG AG <sup>(a)</sup>	10,781	264,691
Wacker Chemie AG <sup>(a)</sup>	1,674	193,721
Wincor Nixdorf AG	4,002	188,001
Wirecard AG	1,586	67,044

Total Germany		50,099,250
Hong Kong 2.7%		
AIA Group Ltd.	154,165	970,360
Bank of East Asia Ltd. (The)	117,058	465,783
Cathay Pacific Airways Ltd.	86,000	198,998
China Power International Development Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	714,000	373,897

#### Table of Contents

CK Hutchison Holdings Ltd.	63,000	1,290,382
CLP Holdings Ltd.	125,500	1,096,681
Dah Sing Banking Group Ltd.	106,000	183,752
Dah Sing Financial Holdings Ltd.	34,800	206,025
Hang Lung Properties Ltd.	194,000	545,489
Hang Seng Bank Ltd.	93,400	1,692,586
Henderson Land Development Co., Ltd.	64,450	\$ 452,635
Hong Kong & China Gas Co., Ltd.	270,168	625,149
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Ltd.	31,800	779,306
Hutchison Whampoa Ltd.	144,000	1,998,491
Hysan Development Co., Ltd.	72,000	315,747
MTR Corp., Ltd.	228,500	1,087,527
PCCW Ltd.	527,088	321,567
Power Assets Holdings Ltd.	102,000	1,043,280
Sino Land Co., Ltd.	314,400	512,575
SJM Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	342,760	448,286
Sun Hung Kai Properties Ltd.	73,000	1,126,112
Swire Properties Ltd.	165,600	539,323
Television Broadcasts Ltd.	54,000	333,275
Wharf Holdings Ltd. (The)	99,000	691,450
Total Hong Kong		17,298,676
Ireland 0.3%		
C&C Group PLC	44,965	184,235
CRH PLC	10,302	267,633
DCC PLC	8,450	504,647
Dragon Oil PLC	42,693	368,331
Kerry Group PLC Class A	4,894	328,510
Paddy Power PLC	4,728	404,757
Total Ireland		2,058,113
Israel 0.7%		_,,
Bezeq Israeli Telecommunication Corp., Ltd.	546,792	1,020,242
Delek Automotive Systems Ltd.	47,934	564,355
Gazit-Globe Ltd.	47,421	586,696
Israel Chemicals Ltd.	41,983	298,770
Teva Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.	33,446	2,099,258
	,	
Total Israel		4,569,321
Italy 2.6%		4,509,521
Ansaldo STS SpA	7,813	79,129
Assicurazioni Generali SpA	43,835	862,012
Atlantia SpA	44,375	1,165,256
Banca Generali SpA	18,451	578,044
Davide Campari-Milano SpA	14,805	103,274
Enel Green Power SpA	96,299	179,856
Enel SpA	386,587	1,748,799
Eni SpA	251,339	4,354,100
ERG SpA	20,127	263,072
Hera SpA	127,608	299,593
Intesa Sanpaolo SpA	443,700	1,508,706
Iren SpA	127,995	175,407
Luxottica Group SpA	6,653	422,288
MARR SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	12,666	216,972
Mediolanum SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	54,727	441,708
Parmalat SpA	75,241	201,052
Pirelli & C. SpA	25,159	417,741
Recordati SpA	4,151	77,572
Reply SpA	895	87,568
Snam SpA	248,682	1,207,221
Societa Iniziative Autostradali e Servizi SpA	28,037	325,809

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM)

Investments	Shares	Value	;
Telecom Italia SpA RSP	304,115	\$ 285,	,792
Terna Rete Elettrica Nazionale SpA	144,176	634,	,864
Tod s SpA	1,490	135,	,222
UniCredit SpA	122,781	834,	,717
Total Italy		16,605,	,774
Japan 14.8%			
Aeon Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	27,100	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	,060
Aichi Steel Corp.	62,000	295,	
Aisin Seiki Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,500	,	,383
Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,000		,422
Amada Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,500	,	,835
ANA Holdings, Inc.	41,000	110,	·
Aozora Bank Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	162,000		,460
Asahi Group Holdings Ltd.	15,500	492,	
Asahi Holdings, Inc.	10,400	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	,385
Asahi Kasei Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	38,000		,078
ASKUL Corp.	2,300		,218
Astellas Pharma, Inc.	70,700	1,159,	·
Axell Corp.	15,500	,	,952
Azbil Corp.	7,500	203,	·
Belluna Co., Ltd.	35,000		,607
Bridgestone Corp.	18,000	,	,852
Brother Industries Ltd.	17,600		,749
Canon, Inc.	60,500	2,143,	
Central Japan Railway Co.	2,700		,568
Chugai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,000	284,	·
Chugoku Electric Power Co., Inc. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	15,800	,	,319
Dai Nippon Printing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,000	301,	
Dai-ichi Life Insurance Co., Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	27,133	,	,919
Daido Steel Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Daidoh Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	35,000	,	,015
	29,100		,723
Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Daiichi Sankyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	21,700 30,800	489,	,580
Daikin Industries Ltd.	4,900	,	,750
Daikyo, Inc.	4,900	,	,750
Daito Trust Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,800	425,	
Daiwa House Industry Co., Ltd.	18,100	357,	
Daiwa House House House Y Co., Ltd. Daiwa Securities Group, Inc.	80,000	631,	
Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,500		,237
Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K.	53,000	209,	
Denso Corp.	21,400	,	,401
Dynam Japan Holdings Co., Ltd.	54,000	,	,754
Earth Chemical Co., Ltd.	3,700		,884
East Japan Railway Co. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,000	482,	
Eisai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,500	1,601,	
	22,500	1,001,	,010

Electric Power Development Co., Ltd.	5,700	192,495
FANUC Corp.	3,300	722,326
Fast Retailing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,200	465,241
Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd.	15,200	505,843
FUJIFILM Holdings Corp.	16,200	577,689
Future Architect. Inc.	21,100	128,263
Gurunavi, Inc.	3,700	72,380
Hitachi Construction Machinery Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,000	280,442
Hitachi Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	82,000	\$ 562,872
Honda Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	51,400	1,672,831
Hoya Corp.	20,000	803,419
Iida Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,400	129,908
Internet Initiative Japan, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,300	54,787
Isuzu Motors Ltd.	22,800	303,715
ITOCHU Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	78,500	851,930
Japan Airlines Co., Ltd.	22,400	698,570
Japan Exchange Group, Inc.	6,600	191,795
Japan Tobacco, Inc.	59,144	1,874,311
JFE Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,000	531,132
JGC Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,000	119,500
Kajima Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	49,000	227,993
Kao Corp.	10,000	500,313
Kao Corp. Kawasaki Heavy Industries Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	50,000	253,075
5	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
KDDI Corp. Keiyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,406 47,100	1,483,736 225,043
Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Kirin Holdings Co., Ltd.	12,000	381,739
5	30,300	398,442
Kobe Steel Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	227,000	420,213
Kokuyo Co., Ltd.	27,800	260,324
Komatsu Ltd.	31,600	622,514
Kubota Corp.	29,000	460,179
Kyocera Corp.	7,900	434,245
Kyoei Steel Ltd.	9,000	152,270
Kyokuyo Co., Ltd.	52,000	123,144
KYORIN Holdings, Inc.	6,100	146,186
Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.	51,800	126,557
Lawson, Inc.	3,900	270,894
LIXIL Group Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,100	216,033
Makita Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,000	312,195
Marubeni Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	92,400	536,255
Marui Group Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,500	267,480
Matsui Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	28,300	257,691
Medipal Holdings Corp.	21,300	277,961
Misawa Homes Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,600	162,387
Mitsubishi Chemical Holdings Corp.	84,400	491,656
Mitsubishi Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	69,300	1,398,713
Mitsubishi Electric Corp.	34,000	404,995
Mitsubishi Estate Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,000	325,353
Mitsubishi Gas Chemical Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,000	153,029
Mitsubishi Heavy Industries Ltd.	62,000	342,402
Mitsubishi Materials Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	87,000	293,083
Mitsubishi Motors Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	26,200	237,040
Mitsubishi Tanabe Pharma Corp.	19,500	335,285
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.	446,500	2,768,914
Mitsui & Co., Ltd.	89,400	1,201,691
Mitsui Fudosan Co., Ltd.	9,000	264,878
Mitsui Mining & Smelting Co., Ltd.	82,000	187,350
Mitsui OSK Lines Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	55,000	187,117
Mizuho Financial Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	850,800	1,497,635
Monex Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	50,400	134,904
MS&AD Insurance Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	21,730	610,632
Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	3,600	496,360
-	· · ·	

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM)

Investments	Shares	Value
Nagatanien Co., Ltd.	23,000	\$ 217,294
Nakamuraya Co., Ltd.	55,000	230,227
Nexon Co., Ltd.	18,700	199,591
Nidec Corp.	4,000	266,400
Nihon Yamamura Glass Co., Ltd.	193,000	276,806
Nikon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,300	218,828
Nippon Beet Sugar Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	71,000	117,223
Nippon Electric Glass Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	36,000	176,210
Nippon Express Co., Ltd.	39,000	218,537
Nippon Steel & Sumitomo Metal Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	243,000	612,946
Nippon Telegraph & Telephone Corp.	42,400	2,615,241
Nishi-Nippon City Bank Ltd. (The)	145,000	421,972
Nissan Chemical Industries Ltd.	19,600	406,791
Nissan Motor Co., Ltd.	168,900	1,723,857
Nissin Foods Holdings Co., Ltd.	4,900	241,476
Nittetsu Mining Co., Ltd.	66,000	244,903
Nitto Denko Corp.	2,000	133,917
Nomura Holdings, Inc.	122,600	721,952
Nomura Real Estate Holdings, Inc.	8,900	160,745
NSK Ltd.	14,000	205,228
NTT DOCOMO, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	175,455	3,051,169
NTT Urban Development Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,500	175,401
Oji Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	44,000	180,513
Oracle Corp.	7,100	306,083
Oriental Land Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,600	576,377
Osaka Gas Co., Ltd.	63,000	264,083
Panasonic Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	30,600	402,387
Park24 Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,700	198,732
Rengo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	36,000	152,796
Resona Holdings, Inc.	105,200	523,346
Ricoh Co., Ltd.	27,900	304,300
Rock Field Co., Ltd.	16,000	344,615
Saibu Gas Co., Ltd.	73,000	164,353
Sanrio Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,300	142,085
Sanyo Special Steel Co., Ltd.	38,000	159,700
Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	1,300	77,073
Secom Co., Ltd.	5,200	347,967
Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,000	131,632
Seino Holdings Co., Ltd.	7,000	76,056
Sekisui Chemical Co., Ltd.	16,000	207,997
Sekisui House Ltd.	27,900	406,083
Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd.	17,200	724,716
Shin-Etsu Chemical Co., Ltd.	6,600	432,020
Shionogi & Co., Ltd.	9,900	330,619
Ship Healthcare Holdings, Inc.	2,400	54,854
Showa Denko K.K.	161,000	205,403

	21.200	205 (50
Showa Shell Sekiyu K.K. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,200	285,659
SMC Corp.	1,000	298,895 453,984
SoftBank Corp.	7,800	
Sojitz Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	149,800 18,700	251,072 582,402
Sompo Japan Nipponkoa Holdings, Inc. St. Marc Holdings Co., Ltd.	5,600	190,753
	3,400	77,030
Stanley Electric Co., Ltd.		
Sumitomo Chemical Co., Ltd.	60,000 59,800	309,193 \$ 641,008
Sumitomo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,200	1 . ,
Sumitomo Dainippon Pharma Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Sumitomo Electric Industries Ltd.		121,116 363,790
	27,700	
Sumitomo Forestry Co., Ltd. Sumitomo Heavy Industries Ltd.	15,400 22,000	168,607 144,374
	22,000	351,920
Sumitomo Metal Mining Co., Ltd. Sumitomo Mitsui Financial Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	48,100	1,845,588
Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	105,070	
Sumitomo Osaka Cement Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>		434,123 64,615
	21,000	
Sumitomo Realty & Development Co., Ltd. Sumitomo Rubber Industries Ltd.	5,000 16,400	180,300 303,316
Suntorio Rubber Industries Etd. Suntory Beverage & Food Ltd.	4,500	193,246
	3,000	62,414
Suruga Bank Ltd. Suzuken Co., Ltd.	4,070	124,382
		124,382
Suzuki Motor Corp.	4,700	88,989
Sysmex Corp.	35,200	263,578
Systema Corp.	26,700	368,356
T&D Holdings, Inc.		
Taiheiyo Cement Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,000	61,205
Taisei Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	54,000	305,741
Taiyo Holdings Co., Ltd.	4,800	169,106
Taiyo Nippon Sanso Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,000	136,669
Takashimaya Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,000	68,935
Takeda Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	40,000	2,000,917
Takuma Co., Ltd.	16,000	125,679
Teijin Ltd.	57,000	193,921
Terumo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,000	237,899
Toagosei Co., Ltd.	47,000	215,159
Tobu Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	34,000	161,601
Toda Corp.	29,000	122,602
Toho Co., Ltd.	4,000	97,995
Toho Zinc Co., Ltd.	68,000	214,901
Tokai Rika Co., Ltd.	9,100	211,631
Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc.	17,500	662,279
Tokyo Electron Ltd.	3,000	209,681
Tokyo Gas Co., Ltd.	49,000	308,975
Tokyo Tatemono Co., Ltd.	7,000	51,365
Tokyu Corp.	20,000	124,078
TonenGeneral Sekiyu K.K.	26,000	224,824
Toshiba Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	88,000	369,978
TOTO Ltd.	8,000	119,074
Toyo Seikan Group Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,000	235,080
Toyo Suisan Kaisha Ltd.	3,000	105,816
Toyobo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	73,000	98,612
Toyoda Gosei Co., Ltd.	15,600	349,398
Toyota Motor Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	116,800	8,164,556
Toyota Tsusho Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,900	475,393
TS Tech Co., Ltd.	5,000	135,293
UACJ Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	47,000	130,115
Ube Industries Ltd.	164,000	257,094
Unicharm Corp.	3,600	94,619
Union Tool Co.	5,500	157,307
Unipres Corp.	4,000	81,718
United Arrows Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,500	44,653

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Ushio, Inc.	8,100	\$ 101,043
USS Co., Ltd.	28,360	491,408
Wacoal Holdings Corp.	16,000	180,379
West Japan Railway Co.	8,820	463,560
Xebio Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,600	114,747
Yahoo Japan Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	71,810	297,000
Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,000	279,174
Yamada Denki Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,300	92,045
Yamagata Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	37,000	157,040
Yamaha Corp.	6,900	121,056
Yamanashi Chuo Bank Ltd. (The)	44,000	192,987
Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.	8,000	193,721
Yamazen Corp.	29,600	243,612
Yokogawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,200	88,547
Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,900	180,334
Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The)	20,000	206,796
Yuasa Trading Co., Ltd.	10,200	213,739
Yusen Logistics Co., Ltd.	15,300	189,711
Zeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,000	111,069
		05 200 4/9
Total Japan		95.390.400
Total Japan Netherlands 1.6%		95,390,468
Netherlands 1.6%	79.872	630,415
	79,872 7,484	
Netherlands 1.6% Aegon N.V.		630,415
Netherlands 1.6% Aegon N.V. Akzo Nobel N.V. ASM International N.V.	7,484	630,415 566,023
Netherlands 1.6% Aegon N.V. Akzo Nobel N.V.	7,484 1,668	630,415 566,023 77,121
Netherlands       1.6%         Aegon N.V.       Akzo Nobel N.V.         ASM International N.V.       ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.       Assume the second seco	7,484 1,668 4,469	630,415 566,023 77,121 454,964
Netherlands 1.6% Aegon N.V. Akzo Nobel N.V. ASM International N.V. ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636	630,415 566,023 77,121 454,964 326,419
Netherlands       1.6%         Aegon N.V.       Akzo Nobel N.V.         ASM International N.V.       ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636 22,393	630,415 566,023 77,121 454,964 326,419 421,838
Netherlands       1.6%         Aegon N.V.       Akzo Nobel N.V.         Akzo Nobel N.V.       ASM International N.V.         ASM International N.V.       ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Heineken N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Ahold N.V.	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636 22,393 12,173 37,248	630,415 566,023 77,121 454,964 326,419 421,838 928,632 734,080
Netherlands       1.6%         Aegon N.V.       Akzo Nobel N.V.         ASM International N.V.       ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Heineken N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Association (Association (Associatio) (Association (Associatio) (Association (A	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636 22,393 12,173	630,415 566,023 77,121 454,964 326,419 421,838 928,632
Netherlands1.6%Aegon N.V.Akzo Nobel N.V.ASM International N.V.ASM International N.V.ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Heineken N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Ahold N.V.Koninklijke DSM N.V.Koninklijke Philips N.V.	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636 22,393 12,173 37,248 6,013 37,861	630,415 566,023 77,121 454,964 326,419 421,838 928,632 734,080 335,620 1,074,512
Netherlands1.6%Aegon N.V.Akzo Nobel N.V.ASM International N.V.ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Heineken N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Ahold N.V.Koninklijke DSM N.V.	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636 22,393 12,173 37,248 6,013	630,415 566,023 77,121 454,964 326,419 421,838 928,632 734,080 335,620
Netherlands1.6%Aegon N.V.Akzo Nobel N.V.ASM International N.V.ASM International N.V.ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Heineken N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Ahold N.V.Koninklijke DSM N.V.Koninklijke Philips N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636 22,393 12,173 37,248 6,013 37,861 7,496 7,387	$\begin{array}{c} 630,415\\ 566,023\\ 77,121\\ 454,964\\ 326,419\\ 421,838\\ 928,632\\ 734,080\\ 335,620\\ 1,074,512\\ 169,387\\ 448,092 \end{array}$
Netherlands1.6%Aegon N.V.Akzo Nobel N.V.ASM International N.V.ASM International N.V.ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Heineken N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Ahold N.V.Koninklijke DSM N.V.Koninklijke Philips N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V.	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636 22,393 12,173 37,248 6,013 37,861 7,496	$\begin{array}{c} 630,415\\ 566,023\\ 77,121\\ 454,964\\ 326,419\\ 421,838\\ 928,632\\ 734,080\\ 335,620\\ 1,074,512\\ 169,387\end{array}$
Netherlands1.6%Aegon N.V.Akzo Nobel N.V.ASM International N.V.ASM International N.V.ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Heineken N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Ahold N.V.Koninklijke DSM N.V.Koninklijke Philips N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V.Reed Elsevier N.V.	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636 22,393 12,173 37,248 6,013 37,861 7,496 7,387 40,531	630,415 566,023 77,121 454,964 326,419 421,838 928,632 734,080 335,620 1,074,512 169,387 448,092 1,009,467
Netherlands1.6%Aegon N.V.Akzo Nobel N.V.ASM International N.V.ASM International N.V.ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Heineken N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Ahold N.V.Koninklijke DSM N.V.Koninklijke Philips N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V.Reed Elsevier N.V.Unilever N.V. CVA <sup>(a)</sup>	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636 22,393 12,173 37,248 6,013 37,861 7,496 7,387 40,531 61,835	$\begin{array}{c} 630,415\\ 566,023\\ 77,121\\ 454,964\\ 326,419\\ 421,838\\ 928,632\\ 734,080\\ 335,620\\ 1,074,512\\ 169,387\\ 448,092\\ 1,009,467\\ 2,584,375\\ \end{array}$
Netherlands1.6%Aegon N.V.Akzo Nobel N.V.ASM International N.V.ASM International N.V.ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Boskalis Westminster N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Heineken N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Ahold N.V.Koninklijke DSM N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V.Reed Elsevier N.V.Unilever N.V. CVA <sup>(a)</sup> Wessanen	7,484 1,668 4,469 6,636 22,393 12,173 37,248 6,013 37,861 7,496 7,387 40,531 61,835 11,739	$\begin{array}{c} 630,415\\ 566,023\\ 77,121\\ 454,964\\ 326,419\\ 421,838\\ 928,632\\ 734,080\\ 335,620\\ 1,074,512\\ 169,387\\ 448,092\\ 1,009,467\\ 2,584,375\\ 77,878\end{array}$

I otal Netherlands		10,434,123
New Zealand 0.5%		
Auckland International Airport Ltd.	120,186	405,574
Contact Energy Ltd.	66,023	296,074
Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.	76,772	378,819
Fletcher Building Ltd.	37,683	237,937
Mighty River Power Ltd.	200,638	466,421

Sky Network Television Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	67,442	298,897
Spark New Zealand Ltd.	210,536	470,485
Trade Me Group Ltd.	68,372	189,707
TrustPower Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	41,370	246,636
Vector Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	171,184	395,382

Total New Zealand		3,385,932
Norway 1.4%		
Aker ASA Class A	10,694	234,206
Atea ASA	26,012	292,910
DNB ASA	41,999	\$ 675,915
Gjensidige Forsikring ASA	45,138	779,642
Marine Harvest ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	50,591	580,983
Norsk Hydro ASA	84,663	445,318
Orkla ASA	57,621	435,781
SpareBank 1 SMN <sup>(a)</sup>	33,129	244,590
Statoil ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	146,796	2,601,093
Telenor ASA	83,123	1,680,180
Tomra Systems ASA	18,049	151,731
Yara International ASA	14,880	757,008

Total Norway Portugal 0.3%		8,879,357
EDP-Energias de Portugal S.A.	276,940	1,036,556
Galp Energia, SGPS, S.A.	26,349	284,827
Jeronimo Martins, SGPS, S.A.	22,996	288,963
Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.	16,487	60,912
Sonae, SGPS, S.A.	240,284	365,420

#### Total Portugal

Singapore 2.2%		
Asian Pay Television Trust	718,600	466,249
CapitaLand Ltd.	144,400	376,870
CitySpring Infrastructure Trust <sup>(a)</sup>	755,960	297,600
ComfortDelGro Corp., Ltd.	275,400	580,233
Cosco Corp. Singapore Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	510,000	187,760
DBS Group Holdings Ltd.	80,200	1,190,400
GMG Global Ltd.	4,791,800	244,533
Hutchison Port Holdings Trust <sup>(a)</sup>	917,836	637,896
Jardine Cycle & Carriage Ltd.	14,400	431,045
Keppel Corp., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	102,700	673,835
Oversea-Chinese Banking Corp., Ltd.	169,529	1,306,351
SATS Ltd.	79,200	177,835
Sembcorp Industries Ltd.	88,600	272,576
Sembcorp Marine Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	161,700	344,218
Singapore Airlines Ltd.	31,400	273,551
Singapore Post Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	469,600	671,004
Singapore Press Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	138,400	422,757
Singapore Technologies Engineering Ltd.	146,400	371,417
Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.	750,000	2,394,839
SMRT Corp., Ltd.	139,400	162,601
StarHub Ltd.	90,600	287,315
Super Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	152,400	165,543
Tat Hong Holdings Ltd.	464,600	226,932
United Overseas Bank Ltd.	50,800	851,790
Wilmar International Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	214,600	510,021
Wing Tai Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	197,200	276,025
Yanlord Land Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	279,400	199,615

Total Singapore Spain 4.7%		14,000,811
Abertis Infraestructuras S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	43,083	778,974
ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.	22,019	780,397
Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A	14,067	603,714
Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria S.A.	248,361	2,509,486
Banco Santander S.A.	1,150,000	8,666,694

2,036,678

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM)

Investments	Shares	Value
Bolsas y Mercados Espanoles SHMSF S.A.	10,651	\$ 474,497
CaixaBank S.A.	282,614	1,340,072
Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,207	77,426
Enagas S.A.	15,425	441,164
Endesa S.A.	55,629	1,075,420
Ferrovial S.A.	44,603	948,491
Gas Natural SDG S.A.	55,871	1,255,014
Iberdrola S.A.	258,656	1,667,334
Inditex S.A.	68,123	2,186,143
Mapfre S.A.	162,949	594,849
Obrascon Huarte Lain S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,305	262,131
Red Electrica Corp. S.A.	5,927	482,130
Repsol S.A.	81,712	1,521,296
Tecnicas Reunidas S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,001	168,016
Telefonica S.A.	319,893	4,555,672
Total Spain		30,388,920
Sweden 3.6%	1.057	50,202
AAK AB	1,057	59,382
Alfa Laval AB <sup>(a)</sup>	17,619	346,290
Assa Abloy AB Class B	5,068	302,057
Atlas Copco AB Class A <sup>(a)</sup>	19,349	626,640
Atlas Copco AB Class B	20,938	618,862
Axfood AB <sup>(a)</sup>	6,549	345,901
Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup>	6,276	247,575
BillerudKorsnas AB	26,664	430,381
Boliden AB	20,857	414,526
Electrolux AB Series B <sup>(a)</sup>	16,905	484,565
Elekta AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	14,522	130,418
Fabege AB <sup>(a)</sup>	26,631	382,293
Gunnebo AB	31,598	166,343
Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B	68,627	2,781,192
Hexagon AB Class B	12,504	444,539
Husqvarna AB Class B	34,376	249,129
ICA Gruppen AB <sup>(a)</sup>	5,416	181,558
Indutrade AB	2,184	100,159
Investment AB Latour Class B	16,371	469,069
Mekonomen AB	8,072	212,937
NCC AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	11,545	382,332
Nordea Bank AB	176,208	2,151,507
Peab AB	77,254	608,246
Securitas AB Class B	31,669	454,248
Skandinaviska Enskilda Banken AB Class A	99,109	1,159,559
Skanska AB Class B	31,484	706,049
SKF AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	19,359	500,135
Svenska Cellulosa AB SCA Class B	17,196	396,200

Svenska Handelsbanken AB Class A	21,646	977,127
Swedbank AB Class A <sup>(a)</sup>	73,527	1,757,169
Swedish Match AB	9,716	285,710
Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B	140,898	1,771,017
TeliaSonera AB	311,556	1,979,727
Trelleborg AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	23,907	472,926
Volvo AB Class A	42,852	520,243
Volvo AB Class B	33,616	\$ 406,555

Total Sweden		23,522,566
Switzerland 8.2%		
ABB Ltd. Registered Shares*	100,599	2,136,680
Actelion Ltd. Registered Shares*	4,023	466,375
Adecco S.A. Registered Shares*	8,322	694,000
Baloise Holding AG Registered Shares	4,164	551,742
BKW AG <sup>(a)</sup>	7,156	249,756
Cie Financiere Richemont S.A. Registered Shares	7,540	607,827
Clariant AG Registered Shares*	28,265	565,707
EFG International AG*	18,403	227,361
EMS-Chemie Holding AG Registered Shares	767	312,904
Geberit AG Registered Shares	1,907	716,622
Givaudan S.A. Registered Shares*	398	721,997
Holcim Ltd. Registered Shares <sup>*</sup>	7,184	537,339
Implenia AG Registered Shares	2,559	168,088
Julius Baer Group Ltd.*	9,669	485,391
Kuehne + Nagel International AG Registered Shares	6,991	1,040,049
Logitech International S.A. Registered Shares	23,358	309,019
Nestle S.A. Registered Shares	117,707	8,894,980
Novartis AG Registered Shares	100,831	9,981,366
Panalpina Welttransport Holding AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	685	100,074
Partners Group Holding AG	1,198	358,302
Roche Holding AG Bearer Shares	6,629	1,815,417
Roche Holding AG Genusschein	23,441	6,470,228
Schindler Holding AG Participation Certificate	3,270	544,720
STMicroelectronics N.V.	53,175	496,285
Straumann Holding AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	792	216,897
Sulzer AG Registered Shares	2,346	258,439
Swatch Group AG (The) Registered Shares	5,416	454,447
Swiss Life Holding AG Registered Shares*	2,778	687,850
Swiss Re AG	43,240	4,189,112
Swisscom AG Registered Shares	2,750	1,598,245
Syngenta AG Registered Shares	3,531	1,202,205
Tecan Group AG Registered Shares	925	121,422
Temenos Group AG*	2,683	92,536
Transocean Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,627	197,257
UBS Group AG*	68,674	1,295,282
Vontobel Holding AG Registered Shares	10,961	465,501
Zurich Insurance Group AG*	11,009	3,732,383

Total Switzerland United Kingdom 18.9%		52,963,805
Aberdeen Asset Management PLC	70,985	484,314
Admiral Group PLC	8,018	182,112
Aggreko PLC	8,649	196,058
Amec Foster Wheeler PLC	24,759	332,814
Amlin PLC	79,329	595,297
Anglo American PLC	44,413	667,223
Antofagasta PLC	54,444	592,022
ARM Holdings PLC	20,404	334,702
Ashmore Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	65,807	277,930

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

# WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM)

Investments	Shares	Value
Associated British Foods PLC	15,073	\$ 630,552
AstraZeneca PLC	65,214	4,478,926
Aviva PLC	137,332	1,100,895
Babcock International Group PLC	25,289	369,597
BAE Systems PLC	211,440	1,643,177
Balfour Beatty PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	90,165	321,374
Barclays PLC	549,832	1,980,165
Berendsen PLC	33,955	563,038
Berkeley Group Holdings PLC	13,114	513,754
BG Group PLC	66,915	823,490
BHP Billiton PLC	113,198	2,476,107
BP PLC	1,176,820	7,629,108
British American Tobacco PLC	100,270	5,192,664
British Land Co. PLC (The)	33,192	410,202
Britvic PLC	8,045	87,720
BT Group PLC	294,809	1,916,882
Burberry Group PLC	17,182	442,031
Capita PLC	27,126	449,397
Carillion PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	45,090	218,814
Carnival PLC	8,381	410,075
Centrica PLC	350,554	1,316,606
Close Brothers Group PLC	26,103	604,111
Compass Group PLC	43,643	759,316
Croda International PLC	6,987	284,095
Daily Mail & General Trust PLC Class A Non-Voting Shares	30,405	399,230
Darty PLC	129,980	126,386
Debenhams PLC	186,286	208,236
Devro PLC	49,481	209,897
Diageo PLC	81,313	2,244,588
Direct Line Insurance Group PLC	126,391	598,532
Drax Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	27,468	148,385
easyJet PLC	13,993	390,941
Electrocomponents PLC	67,279	241,200
Fidessa Group PLC	6,739	220,689
G4S PLC	85,582	375,804
GKN PLC	73,994	393,901
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	311,482	7,148,632
Halfords Group PLC	34,185	233,845
Hammerson PLC	42,902	423,526
Have PLC	169,596	384,194
HSBC Holdings PLC	1,103,907	9,406,431
ICAP PLC	61,430	480,587
IG Group Holdings PLC	34,556	363,706
IMI PLC	11,412	215,999
Imperial Tobacco Group PLC	56,701	2,494,037
	,	, ,
Inchcape PLC	38,837	458,346

Inmarsat PLC	21,691	298,014
InterContinental Hotels Group PLC	5,892	230,388
Intertek Group PLC	5,530	205,068
Intu Properties PLC Investec PLC	67,628	349,371
	41,840	348,446
ITV PLC	184,995	694,527
J D Wetherspoon PLC	5,172	57,776
J Sainsbury PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	147,412	\$ 567,216
John Wood Group PLC	30,576	288,227
Johnson Matthey PLC	8,092	406,746
Kingfisher PLC	92,084	520,276
Legal & General Group PLC	306,752	1,268,671
London Stock Exchange Group PLC	22,108 83,675	807,028
Marks & Spencer Group PLC		664,554
Marston s PLC	113,337 41,889	256,243
Meggitt PLC		341,081
Melrose Industries PLC Mondi PLC	71,300 23,143	293,720 445,938
N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	38,590	182,287
National Grid PLC	232,963	2,990,425
National Ond FLC	2,524	2,990,423
Numis Corp. PLC	15,041	
Old Mutual PLC	285,751	53,030 942,143
Pan African Resources PLC	932,376	159,173
PayPoint PLC	4,766	58,016
Pearson PLC	51,180	1,102,423
Persimmon PLC*	22,307	550,699
Prudential PLC	78,626	1,951,565
QinetiQ Group PLC	41,990	118,996
Reckitt Benckiser Group PLC	28,607	2,463,093
Reed Elsevier PLC	38,090	655,352
Restaurant Group PLC (The)	9,723	97,212
Resam PLC	42,113	361,972
Rio Tinto PLC	77,856	3,203,803
Rolls-Royce Holdings PLC*	25,662	363,048
Royal Dutch Shell PLC Class A	204,164	6,085,880
Royal Dutch Shell PLC Class B	139,536	4,347,897
SABMiller PLC	8,145	428,031
Sage Group PLC (The)	68,804	476,686
Savills PLC	9,453	113,948
Schroders PLC Non-Voting Shares	8,478	305,704
Segro PLC	68,879	426,284
Severn Trent PLC	16,469	503,389
Sky PLC	79,353	1,169,750
Smith & Nephew PLC	22,237	377,644
Smiths Group PLC	19,911	330,457
SSE PLC	64,125	1,426,001
Standard Chartered PLC	122,252	1,984,519
Standard Life PLC	101,281	715,076
TalkTalk Telecom Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	68,189	348,321
Tate & Lyle PLC	31,169	276,466
Ultra Electronics Holdings PLC	7,523	190,636
Unilever PLC	54,415	2,273,932
United Utilities Group PLC	49,113	680,235
Victrex PLC	6,266	174,410
Vodafone Group PLC	2,599,137	8,505,891
Weir Group PLC (The)	10,189	257,286
WH Smith PLC	22,526	434,384
Whitbread PLC	8,877	691,182
William Hill PLC	52,978	291,698
WM Morrison Supermarkets PLC	146,243	420,084

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

#### WisdomTree DEFA Fund (DWM)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares		Value
WS Atkins PLC	5,327	\$	100,984
Total United Kingdom			122,348,180
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS			;=,
(Cost: \$563,025,008)			639,196,326
RIGHTS 0.0%			,
Spain 0.0%			
Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria S.A., expiring 4/14/15*	246,367		35,456
Telefonica S.A., expiring 4/10/15*	317,325		51,121
TOTAL RIGHTS			
(Cost: \$34.880)			86,577
EXCHANGE-TRADED FUND 0.3%			00,077
United States 0.3%			
WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Fund <sup>(a)(b)</sup>			
(Cost: \$1,934,975)	44,119		1,935,496
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 8.4%			
United States 8.4%			
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(c)</sup>			
(Cost: \$54,527,660) <sup>(d)</sup>	54,527,660		54,527,660
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 107.7%			
(Cost: \$619,522,523)			695,746,059
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (7.7)%			(49,913,774)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$	645,832,285
* Non-income producing security.		Ψ	010,002,200
ton moone producing becauty.			

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Affiliated company (See Note 7).

<sup>(c)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

<sup>(</sup>d) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$54,207,089 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$57,503,604. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government and U.S. Government Agencies securities collateral having a value of \$2,975,944. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan

may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

- CVA Certificaten Van Aandelen (Certificate of Stock)
- RSP Risparmio Italian Savings Shares

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

# WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund (EUDG)

Investments COMMON STOCKS 99.7% Austria 0.2%	Shares	Value
ams AG	200	\$ 9,606
Vienna Insurance Group AG Wiener Versicherung Gruppe	459	20,310
Total Austria		29,916
Belgium 4.2%	2 (50	110 (70
Anheuser-Busch InBev N.V.	3,679	449,652
Melexis N.V.	210	12,517
Umicore S.A.	481	20,085
Total Belgium Denmark 3.0%		482,254
AP Moeller Maersk A/S Class B	21	43,896
DSV A/S	326	10,137
Novo Nordisk A/S Class B	4,625	247,340
Novozymes A/S Class B	318	14,538
Pandora A/S	297	27,049
Total Denmark Finland 0.7%		342,960
Kone Oyj Class B	1,703	75,502
Metso Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	142	4,144
YIT Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	927	5,092
Total Finland		84,738
France 8.1% Air Liquide S.A.	823	105,892
Airbus Group N.V.	1,095	71,079
BioMerieux	77	7,451
Carrefour S.A.	1,651	55,128
Dassault Systemes	287	19,462
Essilor International S.A.	276	31,658
Eutelsat Communications S.A.	1,030	34,110
L Oreal S.A.	1,119	205,930
LVMH Moet Hennessy Louis Vuitton SE	1,037	182,820
Metropole Television S.A.	874	17,506
Plastic Omnium S.A.	184	4,858
Publicis Groupe S.A.	394	30,395
Safran S.A.	950	66,320
Societe BIC S.A.	164	23,338
Technip S.A.	272	16,467
Teleperformance	144	9,869
Valeo S.A.	180	26,881
Vallourec S.A.	46	1,123

	140	10.820
Vicat Zodiac Aerospace	148 470	10,839 15,562
Zoulde Actospace	770	15,502
Total France		936,688
Germany 16.4%		200,000
adidas AG	386	30,549
BASF SE	2,860	284,280
Bayer AG Registered Shares	1,531	230,119
Bayerische Motoren Werke AG	1,568	196,106
Bilfinger SE <sup>(a)</sup>	172	9,977
Brenntag AG	307	18,385
Carl Zeiss Meditec AG Bearer Shares	194	\$ 5,072
Continental AG	380	89,909
Deutsche Post AG Registered Shares	2,295	71,714
Duerr AG	80	8,807
Evonik Industries AG	1,600	57,051
Fielmann AG	280	18,771
Freenet AG	746	22,494
Fresenius Medical Care AG & Co. KGaA	472	39,267
Fresenius SE & Co. KGaA	517	30,867
Hamburger Hafen und Logistik AG Henkel AG & Co. KGaA	330 374	6,927
Hugo Boss AG	250	38,633 30,408
Infineon Technologies AG	1,760	21,038
Leoni AG	1,700	10,133
MTU Aero Engines AG	134	13,142
Pfeiffer Vacuum Technology AG	48	4,080
ProSiebenSat.1 Media AG Registered Shares	862	42,313
Rhoen Klinikum AG	329	8,173
SAP SE	2,035	147,593
Siemens AG Registered Shares	2,690	290,928
Symrise AG	260	16,431
United Internet AG Registered Shares	300	13,663
Volkswagen AG	553	142,571
Total Cormony		1 800 /01
Total Germany Ireland 0.4%		1,899,401
Ireland 0.4%	1.410	
Ireland 0.4% Dragon Oil PLC	1,410	12,165
Ireland 0.4% Dragon Oil PLC Greencore Group PLC	1,550	12,165 7,418
Ireland       0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC       Greencore Group PLC         Kerry Group PLC Class A       Greencore Group PLC	1,550 144	12,165 7,418 9,666
Ireland 0.4% Dragon Oil PLC Greencore Group PLC	1,550	12,165 7,418
Ireland 0.4% Dragon Oil PLC Greencore Group PLC Kerry Group PLC Class A Paddy Power PLC	1,550 144	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752
Ireland       0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC       Greencore Group PLC         Kerry Group PLC Class A       Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland       Total Ireland	1,550 144	12,165 7,418 9,666
Ireland       0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC       Greencore Group PLC         Kerry Group PLC Class A       Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland       Italy         Italy       4.4%	1,550 144 184	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b>
Ireland       0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC       Greencore Group PLC         Kerry Group PLC Class A       Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland       Italy         Italy       4.4%         Atlantia SpA       Vertice Set Set Set Set Set Set Set Set Set Se	1,550 144 184 3,400	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC         Kerry Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA	1,550 144 184 3,400 150	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC         Kerry Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC         Kerry Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA         Luxottica Group SpA	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC         Kerry Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA         Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058
Ireland 0.4% Dragon Oil PLC Greencore Group PLC Kerry Group PLC Class A Paddy Power PLC Total Ireland Italy 4.4% Atlantia SpA DiaSorin SpA Eni SpA Luxottica Group SpA MARR SpA Pirelli & C. SpA	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC         Kerry Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA         Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058
Ireland0.4%Dragon Oil PLCGreencore Group PLCKerry Group PLC Class APaddy Power PLCTotal IrelandItaly4.4%Atlantia SpADiaSorin SpAEni SpALuxottica Group SpAMARR SpAPirelli & C. SpARecordati SpA	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA         Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA         Pirelli & C. SpA         Recordati SpA	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA         Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA         Pirelli & C. SpA         Recordati SpA	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185 576	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b>
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA         Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA         Pirelli & C. SpA         Recordati SpA         Total Italy         Netherlands         4.2%         ASML Holding N.V.	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185 576 381	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA         Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA         Pirelli & C. SpA         Recordati SpA         Total Italy         Netherlands         4.2%         ASML Holding N.V.         Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185 576 381 187	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA         Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA         Pirelli & C. SpA         Recordati SpA         Total Italy         Netherlands         4.2%         ASML Holding N.V.         Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Gemalto N.V.	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185 576 381 187 53	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA         Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA         Pirelli & C. SpA         Recordati SpA         Total Italy         Netherlands         4.2%         ASML Holding N.V.         Brunel International N.V.(a)         Gemalto N.V.	1,550 144 184 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185 576 381 187 53 928	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222 70,793
Ireland 0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC         Greencore Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland         Italy 4.4%         Atlantia SpA         DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA         Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA         Pirelli & C. SpA         Recordati SpA         Total Italy         Netherlands         4.2%         ASML Holding N.V.         Brunel International N.V.(a)         Gemalto N.V.         Heineken N.V.         Koninklijke Ahold N.V.	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185 576 381 187 53 928 2,191	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222 70,793 43,180
Ireland0.4%Dragon Oil PLCGreencore Group PLC Class APaddy Power PLCTotal IrelandItaly4.4%Atlantia SpADiaSorin SpAEni SpALuxottica Group SpAMARR SpAPirelli & C. SpARecordati SpATotal ItalyNetherlands4.2%ASML Holding N.V.Brunel International N.V.(a)Gemalto N.V.Heineken N.V.Koninklijke Ahold N.V.Koninklijke DSM N.V.	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185 576 381 187 53 928 2,191 604	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222 70,793 43,180 33,713
Ireland0.4%Dragon Oil PLCGreencore Group PLC Class APaddy Power PLCTotal IrelandItaly4.4%Atlantia SpADiaSorin SpAEni SpALuxottica Group SpAMARR SpAPirelli & C. SpARecordati SpATotal ItalyNetherlands4.2%ASML Holding N.V.Brunel International N.V.(a)Gemalto N.V.Heineken N.V.Koninklijke Ahold N.V.Koninklijke DSM N.V.Koninklijke Vopak N.V.(a)	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185 576 381 187 53 928 2,191 604 337	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222 70,793 43,180 33,713 18,604
Ireland 0.4% Dragon Oil PLC Greencore Group PLC Class A Paddy Power PLC Total Ireland Italy 4.4% Atlantia SpA DiaSorin SpA Eni SpA Luxotica Group SpA MARR SpA Pirelli & C. SpA Recordati SpA Total Italy Netherlands 4.2% ASML Holding N.V. Brunel International N.V.(a) Gemalto N.V. Heineken N.V. Koninklijke Abold N.V. Koninklijke DSM N.V. Koninklijke Vopak N.V.(a) Reed Elsevier N.V.	$\begin{array}{c} 1,550\\ 144\\ 184\\ \end{array}$	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222 70,793 43,180 33,713 18,604 54,345
Ireland 0.4% Dragon Oil PLC Greencore Group PLC Class A Paddy Power PLC Total Ireland Italy 4.4% Atlantia SpA DiaSorin SpA Eni SpA Luxottica Group SpA MARR SpA Pirelli & C. SpA Recordati SpA Total Italy Netherlands 4.2% ASML Holding N.V. Brunel International N.V.(a) Gemalto N.V. Koninklijke Ahold N.V.	1,550 144 184 3,400 150 19,020 741 412 1,185 576 381 187 53 928 2,191 604 337	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222 70,793 43,180 33,713 18,604
Ireland 0.4% Dragon Oil PLC Greencore Group PLC Kerry Group PLC Class A Paddy Power PLC Total Ireland Italy 4.4% Atlantia SpA DiaSorin SpA Eni SpA Luxottica Group SpA MARR SpA Pirelli & C. SpA Recordati SpA Total Italy Netherlands 4.2% ASML Holding N.V. Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Gemalto N.V. Heineken N.V. Koninklijke Abold N.V. Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Reed Elsevier N.V. Unilever N.V. CVA <sup>(a)</sup>	$\begin{array}{c} 1,550\\ 144\\ 184\\ \end{array}$	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222 70,793 43,180 33,713 18,604 54,345 224,061
Ireland       0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC       Greencore Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC       Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland       Italy         Italy       4.4%         Atlantia SpA       DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA       Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA       Pirelli & C. SpA         Pirelli & C. SpA       Recordati SpA         Pirelli & C. SpA       Gemalto N.V.         Brunel International N.V.(a)       Gemalto N.V.         Koninklijke Abold N.V.       Koninklijke Vopak N.V.(a)         Reced Elsevier N.V.       Unilever N.V. CVA(a)	$\begin{array}{c} 1,550\\ 144\\ 184\\ \end{array}$	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222 70,793 43,180 33,713 18,604 54,345
Ireland       0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC       Greencore Group PLC         Kerry Group PLC Class A       Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland       Italy         Italy       4.4%         Atlantia SpA       DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA       DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA       Pirelli & C. SpA         Recordati SpA       Pirelli & C. SpA         Recordati SpA       Gemalto N.V.         Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Gemalto N.V.         Koninklijke Ahold N.V.       Koninklijke Ahold N.V.         Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Reed Elsevier N.V.         Unilever N.V. CVA <sup>(a)</sup> Total Netherlands         Norway       3.6%	$ \begin{array}{c} 1,550\\ 144\\ 184\\ \end{array} $ $ \begin{array}{c} 3,400\\ 150\\ 19,020\\ 741\\ 412\\ 1,185\\ 576\\ \end{array} $ $ \begin{array}{c} 381\\ 187\\ 53\\ 928\\ 2,191\\ 604\\ 337\\ 2,182\\ 5,361\\ \end{array} $	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222 70,793 43,180 33,713 18,604 54,345 224,061 <b>491,280</b>
Ireland       0.4%         Dragon Oil PLC       Greencore Group PLC Class A         Paddy Power PLC       Paddy Power PLC         Total Ireland       Italy         Italy       4.4%         Atlantia SpA       DiaSorin SpA         Eni SpA       Luxottica Group SpA         MARR SpA       Pirelli & C. SpA         Pirelli & C. SpA       Recordati SpA         Vetherlands       4.2%         ASML Holding N.V.       Brunel International N.V.(a)         Gemalto N.V.       Heineken N.V.         Koninklijke Abold N.V.       Koninklijke Vopak N.V.(a)         Reed Elsevier N.V.       Unilever N.V. CVA(a)	$\begin{array}{c} 1,550\\ 144\\ 184\\ \end{array}$	12,165 7,418 9,666 15,752 <b>45,001</b> 89,281 6,594 329,495 47,034 7,058 19,676 10,764 <b>509,902</b> 38,787 3,575 4,222 70,793 43,180 33,713 18,604 54,345 224,061

See Notes to Financial Statements.

# Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund (EUDG)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Statoil ASA	11,493	\$ 203,646
Telenor ASA	6,091	123,118
TGS Nopec Geophysical Co. ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	282	6,257
Wilh, Wilhelmsen ASA	940	5,587
Yara International ASA	1,408	71,631
Total Norway		423,193
Portugal 0.2%		<i>,</i>
Jeronimo Martins, SGPS, S.A.	1,525	19,163
Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.	247	912
Total Portugal		20,075
Spain 2.8%		
Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A	258	11,073
Distribuidora Internacional de Alimentacion S.A.	1,582	12,379
Inditex S.A.	6,366	204,292
Indra Sistemas S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	848	9,955
Obrascon Huarte Lain S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	44	937
Prosegur Cia de Seguridad S.A.	1,437	8,180
Red Electrica Corp. S.A.	600	48,807
Tecnicas Reunidas S.A.	167	7,013
Viscofan S.A.	156	9,533
Zardoya Otis S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	994	12,821
Total Spain		324,990
Sweden 4.5%		
Alfa Laval AB	931	18,298
Atlas Copco AB Class A	784	25,391
Atlas Copco AB Class B	2,738	80,927
Axfood AB <sup>(a)</sup>	283	14,947
Axis Communications AB	250	9,862
Betsson AB*	222	8,335
Boliden AB	1,020	20,272
Elekta AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	868	7,795
Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B	5,748	232,945
Hexagon AB Class B	470	16,709
ICA Gruppen AB <sup>(a)</sup>	727	24,371
Indutrade AB	158	7,246
Intrum Justitia AB	264	7,408
JM AB	370	12,322
Meda AB Class A	540	8,547
Skanska AB Class B	1,232	27,629
	1,232	27,029
Total Sweden		523,004
Switzenland 24.30		

**Total Sweden** Switzerland 24.3%

ABB Ltd. Registered Shares*	7,528	159,892
Actelion Ltd. Registered Shares*	200	23,185
Adecco S.A. Registered Shares*	570	47,534
Aryzta AG <sup>*</sup>	94	5,782
Cie Financiere Richemont S.A. Registered Shares	604	48,691
EMS-Chemie Holding AG Registered Shares	77	31,413
Galenica AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	17	14,877
Geberit AG Registered Shares	100	37,579
Givaudan S.A. Registered Shares*	31	56,236
Nestle S.A. Registered Shares	8,535	644,980
Novartis AG Registered Shares	7,636	755,896
Partners Group Holding AG	86	\$ 25,721
Roche Holding AG Bearer Shares	477	130,631
Roche Holding AG Genusschein	1,877 224	518,093
Schindler Holding AG Participation Certificate		37,314
SGS S.A. Registered Shares	26	49,789
Sonova Holding AG Registered Shares	120	16,716
Straumann Holding AG Registered Shares	50	13,693
Swatch Group AG (The) Bearer Shares	48	20,365
Swisscom AG Registered Shares	212	123,210
Syngenta AG Registered Shares	151	51,411
Total Switzerland		2,813,008
United Kingdom 22.7%		
Aberdeen Asset Management PLC	3,066	20,919
Admiral Group PLC	620	14,082
Aggreko PLC	383	8,682
Amec Foster Wheeler PLC	840	11,291
ARM Holdings PLC	530	8,694
Babcock International Group PLC	587	8,579
Bellway PLC	271	7,970
Berkeley Group Holdings PLC	586	22,957
BG Group PLC	3,088	38,003
BHP Billiton PLC	4,231	92,549
BP PLC	52,115	337,852
British American Tobacco PLC	4,785	247,800
Capita PLC	1,193	19,764
Daily Mail & General Trust PLC Class A Non-Voting Shares	606	7,957
Diageo PLC	4,054	111,908
esure Group PLC	1,332	4,160
Fresnillo PLC	630	6,383
GKN PLC	2,190	11,658
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	14,906	342,098
Halma PLC	708	7,341
Hammerson PLC	1,847	18,233
Hargreaves Lansdown PLC	640	10,945
Hays PLC	2,977	6,744
IMI PLC	539	10,202
Inchcape PLC	1,042	12,297
ITV PLC	5,087	19,098
Jardine Lloyd Thompson Group PLC	670	10,414
John Wood Group PLC	549	5,175
Jupiter Fund Management PLC	1,121	6,806
London Stock Exchange Group PLC	494	18,033
Marks & Spencer Group PLC	4,256	33,802
Melrose Industries PLC	2,576	10,612
Michael Page International PLC	893	6,913
Micro Focus International PLC	423	7,416
Morgan Advanced Materials PLC	1,179	5,960
Next PLC	88	9,177
Persimmon PLC*	1,017	25,107
Prudential PLC	2,787	69,176
Reckitt Benckiser Group PLC	1,225	105,474
Reed Elsevier PLC	2,180	37,508

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

#### WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund (EUDG)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Rolls-Royce Holdings PLC*	2,442	\$ 34,548
Rotork PLC	194	7,137
Royal Dutch Shell PLC Class A	10,826	322,710
Royal Dutch Shell PLC Class B	5,036	156,920
SABMiller PLC	564	29,639
Sage Group PLC (The)	2,347	16,260
Sky PLC	3,772	55,603
Smith & Nephew PLC	1,550	26,323
Smiths Group PLC	1,065	17,676
Spectris PLC	180	5,772
Spirax-Sarco Engineering PLC	201	10,175
Tate & Lyle PLC	1,502	13,323
Travis Perkins PLC	410	11,869
Unilever PLC	2,735	114,292
Vesuvius PLC	939	6,846
Weir Group PLC (The)	259	6,540
WH Smith PLC	336	6,479
Whitbread PLC	210	16,351
William Hill PLC	2,305	12,691
Total United Kingdom		2,630,893
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		2,000,050
(Cost: \$12.629.924)		11,557,303
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 0.9%		11,001,000
United States 0.9%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$108,251) <sup>(c)</sup>	108,251	108,251
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 100.6%		, í
(Cost: \$12,738,175)		11,665,554
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (0.6)%		(74,972)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 11,590,582
* Non-income producing security.		

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$123,854 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$130,141. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$21,890. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

CVA Certificaten Van Aandelen (Certificate of Stock)

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

# WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Fund (HEDJ)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.0%		
Austria 0.7%		
Andritz AG <sup>(a)</sup>	441,443	\$ 26,398,424
Lenzing AG <sup>(a)</sup>	295,279	19,858,652
RHI AG <sup>(a)</sup>	376,266	11,072,602
Vienna Insurance Group AG Wiener Versicherung Gruppe	1,389,327	61,476,032
Total Austria		118,805,710
Belgium 8.4%		
Anheuser-Busch InBev N.V.	9,377,951	1,146,184,051
Delhaize Group S.A.	1,096,083	98,554,578
Melexis N.V.	285,967	17,045,629
N.V. Bekaert S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	629,539	16,974,110
Solvay S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	804,016	116,185,661
UCB S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,077,916	77,969,843
Total Belgium		1,472,913,872
Finland 3.0%		
Amer Sports Oyj	1,104,694	23,728,819
Cargotec Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	383,403	13,259,145
Huhtamaki Oyj	1,005,988	31,278,471
Kemira Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	2,328,579	28,860,306
Kone Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	5,395,451	239,205,731
Konecranes Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	936,838	29,581,212
Metso Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	1,843,779	53,802,523
Outotec Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	1,656,737	10,142,209
Tikkurila Öyj	605,514	11,569,225
Wartsila Oyj Abp <sup>(a)</sup>	1,792,554	79,356,842
Total Finland		520,784,483
France 26.0%		
Airbus Group N.V.	3,881,763	251,975,092
Arkema S.A.	432,721	34,265,443
Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	434,857	7,449,228
Bureau Veritas S.A.	2,788,331	59,863,384
Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.	1,016,337	90,085,257
Christian Dior SE	914,247	172,569,093
Cie Generale des Etablissements Michelin	1,350,022	134,277,383
Danone S.A.	4,720,150	317,448,298
Dassault Systemes	600,801	40,741,720
Edenred	2,095,981	52,258,889
Essilor International S.A.	714,341	81,937,172
Ingenico <sup>(a)</sup>	175,387	19,269,798
IPSOS	311,841	8,711,194
Kering	784,659	153,207,131

L Oreal S.A.	3,006,983	553,374,600
Lafarge S.A.	1,178,303	76,372,745
Legrand S.A.	1,662,505	89,883,570
LVMH Moet Hennessy Louis Vuitton SE <sup>(a)</sup>	2,911,223	513,240,005
Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	609,087	33,460,244
Pernod Ricard S.A.	1,368,192	161,858,566
Publicis Groupe S.A.	1,000,434	77,178,876
Rallye S.A.	578,724	21,766,659
Remy Cointreau S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	290,935	21,403,790
Rubis SCA <sup>(a)</sup>	402,351	\$ 25,542,899
Safran S.A.	2,577,529	179,937,241
Sanofi	8,057,344	795,524,035
Schneider Electric SE	4,188,434	325,457,551
SEB S.A.	259,891	18,729,143
Societe BIC S.A.	316,061	44,977,046
Sodexo S.A.	893,788	87,151,863
Technip S.A.	763,444	46,219,938
Teleperformance	285,906	19,593,686
Vallourec S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	875,475	21,367,405
Zodiac Aerospace <sup>(a)</sup>	1,000,534	33,129,091

Total France		4,570,228,035
Germany 26.4%		
Aareal Bank AG	366,065	15,448,974
adidas AG <sup>(a)</sup>	999,696	79,118,975
Bayer AG Registered Shares	4,218,947	634,134,107
Bayerische Motoren Werke AG	4,338,617	542,618,937
Brenntag AG	755,786	45,261,167
Daimler AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	8,743,158	842,578,037
Duerr AG	204,709	22,535,383
E.ON SE	21,037,533	313,721,898
Fresenius Medical Care AG & Co. KGaA	1,285,375	106,932,934
Fresenius SE & Co. KGaA	1,588,695	94,850,875
GEA Group AG <sup>(a)</sup>	855,369	41,376,717
Hannover Rueck SE	1,334,596	137,888,812
HeidelbergCement AG	456,717	36,204,831
Henkel AG & Co. KGaA	916,428	94,664,526
Hochtief AG <sup>(a)</sup>	412,701	31,283,931
Infineon Technologies AG	3,478,033	41,575,071
K+S AG Registered Shares	499,604	16,317,231
Krones AG	109,280	11,376,352
LANXESS AG <sup>(a)</sup>	243,614	12,983,952
Linde AG	908,842	185,116,604
Merck KGaA	1,645,276	184,742,552
MTU Aero Engines AG	265,881	26,076,983
NORMA Group SE	147,532	7,425,727
SAP SE <sup>(a)</sup>	5,470,859	396,786,065
Siemens AG Registered Shares	6,156,902	665,879,817
Software AG <sup>(a)</sup>	364,720	9,498,947
Symrise AG	531,110	33,563,039
Wacker Chemie AG <sup>(a)</sup>	73,959	8,558,792

Total Germany		4,638,521,236
Ireland 0.1%		
Glanbia PLC	1,047,985	19,432,371
Italy 2.2%		
Buzzi Unicem SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	948,784	14,214,962
Danieli & C. Officine Meccaniche SpA	552,059	13,737,752
Davide Campari-Milano SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	4,896,334	34,155,003
Interpump Group SpA	1,338,467	21,749,573
Luxottica Group SpA	2,728,628	173,195,240
Parmalat SpA	6,301,603	16,838,583
Pirelli & C. SpA	4,694,753	77,951,841

See Notes to Financial Statements.

# Schedule of Investments (concluded)

#### WisdomTree Europe Hedged Equity Fund (HEDJ)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Salvatore Ferragamo SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	1,357,976	\$ 43,491,449
Total Italy		395,334,403
Netherlands 14.0%		575,554,405
Akzo Nobel N.V.	2,101,812	158,962,260
Arcadis N.V.	626,109	20,119,430
ASM International N.V.	352,868	16,315,094
ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,414,004	143,951,867
Boskalis Westminster N.V.	1,266,202	62,283,443
Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	426,223	8,148,188
Corbion N.V.	331,469	6,294,037
Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	156,435	12,461,386
Heineken N.V.	3,095,116	236,114,623
Koninklijke Ahold N.V.	11,078,569	218,335,259
Koninklijke DSM N.V.	2,027,428	113,162,438
Koninklijke Philips N.V.	11,163,817	316,834,047
Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,090,459	60,197,243
Reed Elsevier N.V.	7,544,043	187,892,326
Unilever N.V. CVA	18,649,997	779,470,962
Wolters Kluwer N.V.	3,345,110	109,216,468
Total Netherlands		2,449,759,071
Portugal 0.4%		2,119,709,071
Jeronimo Martins, SGPS, S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,283,644	66,393,192
Spain 17.1%	0,200,011	00,000,000
Abengoa S.A. Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	6,950,887	25,232,546
Acerinox S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,064,023	51,418,119
ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.	4,814,229	170,625,849
Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria S.A.	73,361,902	741,262,502
Banco Santander S.A.	108,900,068	820,698,741
Duro Felguera S.A.	2,618,475	10,320,925
Grifols S.A. Class A <sup>(a)</sup>	349,757	15,018,043
Mapfre S.A.	43,312,501	158,113,359
Obrascon Huarte Lain S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	863,026	18,384,856
Prosegur Cia de Seguridad S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,432,507	25,230,708
Tecnicas Reunidas S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	669,074	28,096,683
Telefonica S.A.	65,397,315	931,338,555
Total Spain		2,995,740,886
Switzerland 0.7%		_,,,,
STMicroelectronics N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,502,604	116,687,515
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS	,,	
(Cost: \$17,091,532,562)		17,364,600,774
PREFERRED STOCK 0.0%		······································

Spain 0.0%

Grifols S.A., Class B <sup>(a)</sup>			
(Cost: \$8,550,165)	247,898		8,297,443
RIGHTS 0.1%			
Spain 0.1%			
Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria S.A., expiring 4/14/15*(a)	69,481,706		9,999,526
Telefonica S.A., expiring 4/10/15*	61,078,935		9,839,813
TOTAL RIGHTS			
(Cost: \$9,836,982)			19,839,339
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 4.9%			
United States 4.9%			
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>			
(Cost: \$858,250,696) <sup>(c)</sup>	858,250,696	\$	858,250,696
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 104.0%			
(Cost: \$17,968,170,405)			18,250,988,252
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (4.0)%			(706,503,564)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$	17,544,484,688
* Non-income producing security.		Φ	1/,344,404,000
Non-income producing security.			

(a) Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

(b) Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$836,848,771 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$879,341,639. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$21,090,943. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

CVA - Certificaten Van Aandelen (Certificate of Stock)

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

# WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (EUSC)

0 702	¢	00.150
8,783	\$	98,150
- , -		635,683 914,575
		914,373
		391,740
		246,205
		636,564
11,596		185,192
	1	3,204,533
		,204,555
5 848		685,544
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		240,167
	2	2,819,012
		1,301,103
		372,270
		142,688
		616,209
8,201		304,884
36,943		377,723
6,361		247,684
8,918		531,575
18,613		501,858
34,547	1	1,442,583
	9	9,583,300
31,369		673,806
		322,035
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		371,872
	~	293,273
	2	2,408,888
		107,421
		962,400 857,922
	1	1,330,722
	1	
		848,720 276,451
		472,326
	1	1,529,091
		1,910,229
		1,291,490
		271,685
		184,301
	$\begin{array}{c} 5,848\\ 4,035\\ 100,547\\ 11,099\\ 10,626\\ 18,012\\ 14,644\\ 8,201\\ 36,943\\ 6,361\\ 8,918\\ 18,613\\ 34,547\end{array}$	18,593 $11,084$ $13,312$ $34,369$ $70,384$ $11,596$ $2$ $5,848$ $4,035$ $100,547$ $2$ $11,099$ $1$ $10,626$ $18,012$ $14,644$ $8,201$ $36,943$ $6,361$ $8,918$ $18,613$ $34,547$ $1$ $5$ $31,369$ $9,312$ $36,679$ $16,430$ $95,851$ $2$ $31,369$ $9,312$ $36,679$ $16,430$ $95,851$ $2$ $37,182$ $30,953$ $69,221$ $31,155$ $1$ $26,879$ $14,896$ $76,885$ $52,401$ $1$ $44,380$

Raisio Oyj Class V	34,757	150,436
Ramirent Oyj	45,543	323,316
Sanoma Oyj	30,565	168,402
Tieto Oyj	30,102	708,017
Tikkurila Oyj	18,256	348,807
Uponor Oyj	20,366	344,501
Valmet Oyj	25,728	308,372
YIT Oyj	61,479	337,735

#### Total Finland

France 18.2% Albioma S.A. Altamir Alten S.A. Altran Technologies S.A. Arkema S.A. BioMerieux Bourbon S.A. Derichebourg S.A. Eiffage S.A. Eurazeo S.A. Faurecia Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A.	9,268 14,118 7,134 24,884 15,744 4,913	\$ 177,079 175,888 327,279 248,894
Alten S.A. Altran Technologies S.A. Arkema S.A. BioMerieux Bourbon S.A. Derichebourg S.A. Eiffage S.A. Eurazeo S.A. Faurecia Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A. IPSOS	7,134 24,884 15,744	327,279
Altran Technologies S.A. Arkema S.A. BioMerieux Bourbon S.A. Derichebourg S.A. Eiffage S.A. Eurazeo S.A. Faurecia Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A. IPSOS	24,884 15,744	
Arkema S.A. BioMerieux Bourbon S.A. Derichebourg S.A. Eiffage S.A. Eurazeo S.A. Faurecia Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A. IPSOS	15,744	248,894
Arkema S.A. BioMerieux Bourbon S.A. Derichebourg S.A. Eiffage S.A. Eurazeo S.A. Faurecia Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A. IPSOS	,	
Bourbon S.A. Derichebourg S.A. Eiffage S.A. Eurazeo S.A. Faurecia Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A. IPSOS	4,913	1,246,704
Derichebourg S.A. Eiffage S.A. Eurazeo S.A. Faurecia Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A. IPSOS		475,418
Eiffage S.A. Eurazeo S.A. Faurecia Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A. IPSOS	21,613	370,237
Eurazeo S.A. Faurecia Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A. IPSOS	41,373	126,816
Eurazeo S.A. Faurecia Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A. IPSOS	19,693	1,171,302
Havas S.A. Ipsen S.A. IPSOS	12,327	845,058
Ipsen S.A. IPSOS	12,081	528,082
IPSOS	73,388	556,460
	20,176	953,545
Lange Matel Coming	11,060	308,958
Jacquet Metal Service	8,880	185,688
Korian-Medica	7,134	241,427
Lagardere SCA	69,699	2,091,496
Lectra	9,850	138,583
Metropole Television S.A.	56,036	1,122,406
Neopost S.A.	23,107	1,269,385
Nexity S.A.	29,772	1,244,312
Orpea	6,329	398,664
Plastic Omnium S.A.	21,079	556,576
Rallye S.A.	23,199	872,548
Remy Cointreau S.A.	10,319	759,158
Rubis SCA	14,856	943,120
Saft Groupe S.A.	7,522	276,612
SEB S.A.	10,550	760,290
Societe Television Francaise 1	86,901	1,539,972
Teleperformance		677,027
Vallourec S.A.	9,879	
Vicat	30,085	734,274
Wendel S.A.	,	

#### **Total France** 22,929,093 Germany 17.9% Aareal Bank AG 12,366 521,880 Aurelius AG 12,763 534,591 Aurubis AG 12,726 721,246 BayWa AG 6,527 255,655 Bechtle AG 3,783 270,429 Bilfinger SE 16,454 954,443 Carl Zeiss Meditec AG Bearer Shares 17,589 459,891 Cewe Stiftung & Co. KGAA 2,425 154,053 CompuGroup Medical AG 214,752 7,425 CTS Eventim AG & Co. KGaA 13,926 438,226 DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares 15,786 518,797 Drillisch AG 30,603 1,200,490 Duerr AG 8,016 882,441 ElringKlinger AG 10,975 329,922 Freenet AG 78,964 2,380,965 Gerresheimer AG 4,716 260,137 Gerry Weber International AG 9,797 338,808

See Notes to Financial Statements.

16,802,218

# Schedule of Investments (continued)

# WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (EUSC)

Investments	Shares	Value
Hamborner REIT AG	29,490	\$ 324,482
Hamburger Hafen und Logistik AG	13,730	288,211
Hochtief AG	15,839	1,200,642
Indus Holding AG	7,522	374,687
Jenoptik AG	10,044	135,865
KION Group AG	10,943	448,427
Krones AG	4,412	459,302
KUKA AG	2,328	179,319
LANXESS AG	9,162	488,309
LEG Immobilien AG*	17,223	1,366,410
Leoni AG	5,825	368,919
MTU Aero Engines AG	10,357	1,015,790
NORMA Group SE	5,838	293,844
Pfeiffer Vacuum Technology AG	3,298	280,353
OSC AG	41,179	86,374
Rheinmetall AG	3,201	154,721
Rhoen Klinikum AG	15,694	389,864
Salzgitter AG	3,977	115,688
Sixt SE	10,311	459,461
Software AG	15,342	399,575
Stada Arzneimittel AG	12,244	408,901
Suedzucker AG	129,418	1,584,542
Takkt AG	10,820	198,074
VTG AG	6,624	162,630
Wacker Neuson SE	12,760	318,829
Wincor Nixdorf AG	11,157	524,120
Total Germany		22,464,065
Ireland 2.5%		
C&C Group PLC	79,228	324,622
FBD Holdings PLC	13,406	144,340
Glanbia PLC	27,363	507,381
Irish Continental Group PLC	70,746	315,322
Kingspan Group PLC	19,634	371,868
Origin Enterprises PLC*	27,823	243,537
Paddy Power PLC	13,818	1,182,939
Total Ireland		3,090,009
Italy 19.6%		
A2A SpA	1,170,679	1,216,446
Ansaldo STS SpA	43,988	445,502
Astaldi SpA	26,191	221,658
Azimut Holding SpA	46,418	1,324,592
Banca Generali SpA	47,199	1,478,677
Banca IFIS SpA	20,194	421,838

Brembo SpA	11,984	489,348
Cairo Communication SpA	31,321	185,686
Cementir Holding SpA	22,870	171,445
Credito Emiliano SpA	53,680	468,137
Danieli & C. Officine Meccaniche SpA	8,890	221,224
Datalogic SpA	13,342	153,324
Davide Campari-Milano SpA	78,847	550,007
De Longhi	36,333	787,847
DiaSorin SpA	10,607	466,271
ERG SpA	64,324	\$ 840,752
Falck Renewables SpA	102,599	132,560
GTECH SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	65,945	1,306,720
Hera SpA	513,308	1,205,126
Immobiliare Grande Distribuzione SIIQ SpA	228,562	228,292
S 1	-	
Industria Macchine Automatiche SpA	13,077	616,562
Interpump Group SpA	18,400	298,993
Intesa Sanpaolo SpA RSP	208,507	648,968
Iren SpA	552,385	757,001
Italcementi SpA	17,125	136,562
MARR SpA	28,611	490,115
Mediolanum SpA	283,825	2,290,782
Moncler SpA	21,221	355,773
Parmalat SpA	142,124	379,771
Prysmian SpA	54,375	1,120,672
Recordati SpA	56,459	1,055,083
Salvatore Ferragamo SpA	32,454	1,039,394
Societa Cattolica di Assicurazioni SCRL	22,773	198,478
Societa Iniziative Autostradali e Servizi SpA	72,479	842,255
Tod s SpA	8,492	770,674
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario SpA	158,639	840,987
Unipol Sai SpA Class B RSP	128,849	377,788
	120,047	577,788
Total Italy		24,702,449
Total Italy Netherlands 4.4%		24,702,449
	19,142	, ,
Netherlands         4.4%           Aalberts Industries N.V.	19,142 7.910	601,747
Netherlands     4.4%       Aalberts Industries N.V.     Amsterdam Commodities N.V.	7,910	601,747 214,932
Netherlands 4.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Amsterdam Commodities N.V. Arcadis N.V.	7,910 16,904	601,747 214,932 543,194
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       AsM International N.V.	7,910 16,904 10,486	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Ask International N.V.         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Arcadis N.V.         ASM International N.V.       BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         BinckBank N.V.       BinckBank N.V.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.ASM International N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.ASM International N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.ASM International N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.AsM International N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.TKH Group N.V. CVA	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111	$\begin{array}{c} 601,747\\ 214,932\\ 543,194\\ 484,827\\ 359,497\\ 277,390\\ 221,683\\ 1,914,765\\ 174,358\\ 428,588\\ \end{array}$
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.Arcadis N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.TKH Group N.V. CVATNT Express N.V.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111 37,958	$\begin{array}{c} 601,747\\ 214,932\\ 543,194\\ 484,827\\ 359,497\\ 277,390\\ 221,683\\ 1,914,765\\ 174,358\\ 428,588\\ 241,381\\ \end{array}$
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.AsM International N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.TKH Group N.V. CVA	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111	$\begin{array}{c} 601,747\\ 214,932\\ 543,194\\ 484,827\\ 359,497\\ 277,390\\ 221,683\\ 1,914,765\\ 174,358\\ 428,588\\ \end{array}$
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.Arcadis N.V.ASM International N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.TKH Group N.V. CVATNT Express N.V.USG People N.V.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111 37,958	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.Arcadis N.V.ASM International N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.TKH Group N.V. CVATNT Express N.V.USG People N.V.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111 37,958	$\begin{array}{c} 601,747\\ 214,932\\ 543,194\\ 484,827\\ 359,497\\ 277,390\\ 221,683\\ 1,914,765\\ 174,358\\ 428,588\\ 241,381\\ \end{array}$
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.Arcadis N.V.ASM International N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.TKH Group N.V. CVATNT Express N.V.USG People N.V.Total NetherlandsPortugal3.0%	$\begin{array}{c} 7,910\\ 16,904\\ 10,486\\ 11,208\\ 34,078\\ 11,596\\ 101,644\\ 7,716\\ 12,111\\ 37,958\\ 9,656\end{array}$	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b>
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.AsM International N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.TKH Group N.V. CVATNT Express N.V.USG People N.V.Total NetherlandsPortugal3.0%Altri, SGPS, S.A.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111 37,958 9,656 36,600	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015
Netherlands4.4%Aalberts Industries N.V.Amsterdam Commodities N.V.Arcadis N.V.AsM International N.V.BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.BinckBank N.V.Brunel International N.V.Delta Lloyd N.V.Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.TKH Group N.V. CVATNT Express N.V.USG People N.V.Total NetherlandsPortugal3.0%Altri, SGPS, S.A.CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111 37,958 9,656 36,600 77,416	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Arcadis N.V.         ASM International N.V.       BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         BinckBank N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.       Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.         TKH Group N.V. CVA       TNT Express N.V.         USG People N.V.       V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.       SGP	$\begin{array}{c} 7,910\\ 16,904\\ 10,486\\ 11,208\\ 34,078\\ 11,596\\ 101,644\\ 7,716\\ 12,111\\ 37,958\\ 9,656\\ \end{array}$	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Arcadis N.V.         ASM International N.V.       BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         BinckBank N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.       Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.         TKH Group N.V. CVA       TNT Express N.V.         USG People N.V.       V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.       NOS, SGPS	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111 37,958 9,656 36,600 77,416 41,567 122,231	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Arcadis N.V.         ASM International N.V.       BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         BinckBank N.V.       Brunel International N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.       Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.         TKH Group N.V. CVA       TNT Express N.V.         USG People N.V.       V         V       V         Nota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.       NOS, SGPS         Portugal Telecom, SGPS, S.A. Registered Shares       Science Scie	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111 37,958 9,656 36,600 77,416 41,567 122,231 298,844	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932 173,317
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Ask International N.V.         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         BinckBank N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.       Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.         TKH Group N.V. CVA       TNT Express N.V.         USG People N.V.       V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A. Registered Shares       REN         Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.       SGPS, S.A.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111 37,958 9,656 36,600 77,416 41,567 122,231 298,844 157,085	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932 173,317 460,914
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Ask International N.V.         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         BinckBank N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.       Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.         TKH Group N.V. CVA       TNT Express N.V.         USG People N.V.       V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A. Registered Shares       REN         Portugal Telecom, SGPS, S.A. Registered Shares       REN         Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.       Semapa-Sociedade de Investimento e Gestao	$\begin{array}{c} 7,910\\ 16,904\\ 10,486\\ 11,208\\ 34,078\\ 11,596\\ 101,644\\ 7,716\\ 12,111\\ 37,958\\ 9,656\\ \end{array}$	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932 173,317 460,914 316,284
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Arcadis N.V.         ASM International N.V.       BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         BinckBank N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.       Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.         TKH Group N.V. CVA       TNT Express N.V.         USG People N.V.       V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.       NOS, SGPS         Portugal Telecom, SGPS, S.A. Registered Shares       REN Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.	7,910 16,904 10,486 11,208 34,078 11,596 101,644 7,716 12,111 37,958 9,656 36,600 77,416 41,567 122,231 298,844 157,085	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932 173,317 460,914
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Arcadis N.V.         ASM International N.V.       BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         BinckBank N.V.       Brunel International N.V.         Delta Lloyd N.V.       Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.         TKH Group N.V. CVA       TNT Express N.V.         USG People N.V.       V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.       Registered Shares         REN       Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.         Semapa-Sociedade de Investimento e Gestao       Sonae, SGPS, S.A.	$\begin{array}{c} 7,910\\ 16,904\\ 10,486\\ 11,208\\ 34,078\\ 11,596\\ 101,644\\ 7,716\\ 12,111\\ 37,958\\ 9,656\\ \end{array}$	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932 173,317 460,914 316,284 823,427
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Arcadis N.V.         ASM International N.V.       BE         Be Semiconductor Industries N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.       TKH Group N.V. CVA         TNT Express N.V.       USG People N.V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.       Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.         Semapa-Sociedade de Investimento e Gestao       Sonae, SGPS, S.A.         Total Portugal       4 Investimento e Gestao	$\begin{array}{c} 7,910\\ 16,904\\ 10,486\\ 11,208\\ 34,078\\ 11,596\\ 101,644\\ 7,716\\ 12,111\\ 37,958\\ 9,656\\ \end{array}$	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932 173,317 460,914 316,284
Netherlands       44%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       ASM International N.V.         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.       TKH Group N.V. CVA         TNT Express N.V.       USG People N.V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A. Registered Shares       REN Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.         Semapa-Sociedade de Investimento e Gestao       Sonae, SGPS, S.A.         Total Portugal       SAM         Spain       10.0%	$\begin{array}{c} 7,910\\ 16,904\\ 10,486\\ 11,208\\ 34,078\\ 11,596\\ 101,644\\ 7,716\\ 12,111\\ 37,958\\ 9,656\\ \end{array}$	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932 173,317 460,914 316,284 823,427 <b>3,798,495</b>
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Arcadis N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Arcadis N.V.         ASM International N.V.       BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         BinckBank N.V.       Brunel International N.V.         Delta Lloyd N.V.       Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.         TKH Group N.V. CVA       TNT Express N.V.         USG People N.V.       V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.       NOS, SGPS         Portugal Telecom, SGPS, S.A. Registered Shares       REN Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.         Semapa-Sociedade de Investimento e Gestao       Sonae, SGPS, S.A.         Total Portugal       S.A.         Abengoa S.A. Class B       Sampa-Sociedade de Investimento e Gestao	$\begin{array}{c} 7,910\\ 16,904\\ 10,486\\ 11,208\\ 34,078\\ 11,596\\ 101,644\\ 7,716\\ 12,111\\ 37,958\\ 9,656\\ \end{array}$	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932 173,317 460,914 316,284 823,427 <b>3,798,495</b> 802,441
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Arcadis N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Ass International N.V.         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.       TKH Group N.V. CVA         TNT Express N.V.       USG People N.V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.       NOS, SGPS         Portugal Telecom, SGPS, S.A. Registered Shares       REN Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.         Semapa-Sociedade de Investimento e Gestao       Sonae, SGPS, S.A.         Total Portugal       Spain 10.0%         Abengoa S.A. Class B       Acerinox S.A.	$\begin{array}{c} 7,910\\ 16,904\\ 10,486\\ 11,208\\ 34,078\\ 11,596\\ 101,644\\ 7,716\\ 12,111\\ 37,958\\ 9,656\\ \end{array}$	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932 173,317 460,914 316,284 823,427 <b>3,798,495</b> 802,441 1,490,510
Netherlands       4.4%         Aalberts Industries N.V.       Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         Arcadis N.V.       Ass International N.V.         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.       BinckBank N.V.         Brunel International N.V.       Delta Lloyd N.V.         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V.       TKH Group N.V. CVA         TNT Express N.V.       USG People N.V.         Total Netherlands       Portugal 3.0%         Altri, SGPS, S.A.       CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.         Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.       NOS, SGPS         Portugal Telecom, SGPS, S.A. Registered Shares       REN Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.         Semapa-Sociedade de Investimento e Gestao       Sonae, SGPS, S.A.         Total Portugal       Spain 10.0%         Abengoa S.A. Class B       Abengoa S.A. Class B	$\begin{array}{c} 7,910\\ 16,904\\ 10,486\\ 11,208\\ 34,078\\ 11,596\\ 101,644\\ 7,716\\ 12,111\\ 37,958\\ 9,656\\ \end{array}$	601,747 214,932 543,194 484,827 359,497 277,390 221,683 1,914,765 174,358 428,588 241,381 133,676 <b>5,596,038</b> 156,015 830,034 153,572 884,932 173,317 460,914 316,284 823,427 <b>3,798,495</b>

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

#### WisdomTree Europe Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (EUSC)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares		Value
Corp. Financiera Alba S.A.	10,657	\$	518,257
Distribuidora Internacional de Alimentacion S.A.	134,990		1,056,318
Duro Felguera S.A.	97,126		382,830
Ebro Foods S.A.	39,670		739,633
Faes Farma S.A.	70,067		177,971
Grupo Catalana Occidente S.A.	26,614		797,478
Indra Sistemas S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	43,011		504,898
Obrascon Huarte Lain S.A.	21,710		462,483
Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.	30,565		166,104
Prosegur Cia de Seguridad S.A.	131,602		749,105
Tecnicas Reunidas S.A.	17,434		732,113
Viscofan S.A.	12,476		762,416
Zardoya Otis S.A.	88,525		1,141,860
Total Spain			12,540,834
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS			,,
(Cost: \$123,937,661)			124,711,034
PREFERRED STOCK 0.2%			, ,
Spain 0.2%			
Grifols S.A., Class B			
(Cost: \$281,280)	8.569		286,815
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR	8,509		200,015
SECURITIES LOANED 1.2%			
United States 1.2%			
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>			
(Cost: \$1,436,405) <sup>(c)</sup>	1,436,405		1,436,405
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 100.5%	1,430,405		1,430,405
(Cost: \$125.655,346)			126,434,254
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (0.5)%			(605,151)
Encountees in Excess of Cash, i origin Currency and Other Assets $-(0.5)/0$			(005,151)
		¢	105 000 100
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$	125,829,103
* Non-income producing security.			

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$2,573,225 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$2,705,419. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$1,269,014. Total securities on

loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

CVA Certificaten Van Aandelen (Certificate of Stock)

RSP Risparmio Italian Savings Shares

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

# WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFE)

Investments COMMON STOCKS 99,1%	Shares		Value
Austria 2.0%			
ams AG	89,825	\$	4,314,627
Austria Technologie & Systemtechnik AG	80,901	Ψ	1,269,863
CAT Oil AG <sup>(a)</sup>	73,024		816,041
Lenzing AG	79,926		5,375,332
POLYTEC Holding AG	89.182		775,830
RHI AG <sup>(a)</sup>	108,177		3,183,388
Wienerberger AG <sup>(a)</sup>	103,525		1,653,333
	105,525		1,055,555
			18 200 414
Total Austria			17,388,414
Belgium $3.4\%$	41 740		0 404 005
Barco N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	41,748		2,484,885
Cie Maritime Belge S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	47,129		696,990
Cofinimmo S.A.	112,296		13,164,130
Econocom Group S.A./N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	155,568		1,232,382
EVS Broadcast Equipment S.A.	89,299		3,319,824
Fagron	83,126		3,236,749
Melexis N.V.	77,380		4,612,388
Recticel S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	108,940		623,267
Total Belgium			29,370,615
Denmark 2.2%			
ALK-Abello A/S	8,396		900,434
DFDS A/S	42,246		4,488,182
IC Group A/S	28,171		654,056
NKT Holding A/S <sup>(a)</sup>	35,276		2,256,224
Schouw & Co.	69,911		3,346,803
SimCorp A/S <sup>(a)</sup>	126,383		4,142,514
Spar Nord Bank A/S	304,504		2,932,974
Total Denmark			18,721,187
Finland 7.5%	110 (40		1 204 020
Aktia Bank Oyj	110,649		1,304,830
Caverion Corp.	359,758		3,647,427
Citycon Oyj	1,094,812		3,555,703
Cramo Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	154,553		2,758,752
F-Secure Oyj	508,266		1,468,410
HKScan Oyj Class A	181,555		1,136,792
Konecranes Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	289,084		9,127,998
Lassila & Tikanoja Oyj	142,702		2,648,366
Metsa Board Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	850,052		5,222,106
Outotec Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	478,026		2,926,379
PKC Group Oyj	64,192		1,425,724
Powerflute Oyj	112,205		91,613

Raisio Oyj Class V <sup>(a)</sup>	287,069	1,242,497
Ramirent Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	496,348	3,523,643
Sanoma Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	438,253	2,414,607
Technopolis Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	503,060	2,263,799
Tieto Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	359,483	8,455,253
Tikkurila Oyj	195,668	3,738,521
Uponor Oyj	200,832	3,397,172
YIT Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	620,440	3,408,392

Total Finland		63,757,984
France 2.7%		
Albioma S.A.	55,352	1,057,580
Alten S.A.	119,595	5,486,528
Altran Technologies S.A.	321,608	3,216,774
Assystem <sup>(a)</sup>	45,934	970,875
Derichebourg S.A.	436,571	1,338,175
Haulotte Group S.A.	35,468	587,769
IPSOS	126,144	3,523,799
Jacquet Metal Service	77,583	1,622,321
Lectra	104,295	1,467,368
Mersen	29,335	763,070
Saft Groupe S.A.	80,034	2,943,150

Total France Germany 8.4%		22,977,409
Aurelius AG	168.950	7,076,637
BayWa AG	64.064	2,509,308
Bechtle AG	49.541	3,541,459
Borussia Dortmund GmbH & Co. KGaA	209.652	794.612
CANCOM SE <sup>(a)</sup>	21,454	864,866
Cewe Stiftung & Co. KGAA	20,581	1,307,451
CompuGroup Medical AG	103.471	2,992,672
Delticom AG <sup>(a)</sup>	13,447	277,143
Deutz AG	151,245	636,753
Drillisch AG <sup>(a)</sup>	420,911	16,511,428
Elmos Semiconductor AG	42,491	824,630
Gerresheimer AG	60,013	3,310,355
Grammer AG	28,602	1,058,714
Hamburger Hafen und Logistik AG <sup>(a)</sup>	176,804	3,711,350
Indus Holding AG	74,697	3,720,815
Jenoptik AG	124,668	1,686,387
KUKA AG <sup>(a)</sup>	24,929	1,920,213
LPKF Laser & Electronics AG	40,528	453,770
NORMA Group SE	54,415	2,738,870
Pfeiffer Vacuum Technology AG	29,551	2,512,044
PNE Wind AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	272,982	668,456
QSC AG <sup>(a)</sup>	472,277	990,611
Sixt SE	100,606	4,483,028
Stroeer Media SE	49,504	1,695,239
Vossloh AG <sup>(a)</sup>	11,477	703,585
VTG AG <sup>(a)</sup>	71,124	1,746,210
Wacker Neuson SE	131,863	3,294,808

	72,031,414
949,712	3,891,263
5,412	58,270
538,798	685,722
313,282	3,769,372
1,041,406	4,984,202
593,412	1,204,543
666,576	2,970,995
216,386	1,894,048
1,192,637	1,434,599
	5,412 538,798 313,282 1,041,406 593,412 666,576 216,386

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

# WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFE)

Investments	Shares	Value
UDG Healthcare PLC	684,293	\$ 4,799,814
Total Ireland		25,692,828
Italy 10.1%		23,072,020
Amplifon SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	353,346	2,404,091
Ansaldo STS SpA	393,657	3,986,886
Ascopiave SpA	881,618	2,240,265
Astaldi SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	271,543	2,298,100
ASTM SpA	196,493	2,783,531
Banca IFIS SpA	294,687	6,155,803
Banca Popolare di Sondrio SCARL	601,642	2,747,486
Biesse SpA	70,539	1,210,626
Brunello Cucinelli SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	30,424	534,896
Cairo Communication SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	472,722	2,802,522
Cementir Holding SpA(a)	237,309	1,778,991
Danieli & C. Officine Meccaniche SpA	44,677	1,111,768
Danieli & C. Officine Meccaniche SpA RSP	98,840	1,641,143
Datalogic SpA	160,072	1,839,515
Edison SpA RSP	247,807	222,630
ERG SpA	858,533	11,221,520
Esprinet SpA	99,278	895,646
Falck Renewables SpA	1,359,427	1,756,409
Immobiliare Grande Distribuzione SIIQ SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	3,608,721	3,604,461
Industria Macchine Automatiche SpA	134,293	6,331,725
Interpump Group SpA	207,183	3,366,644
Iren SpA	7,030,632	9,634,944
Italmobiliare SpA RSP	39,522	838,321
MARR SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	316,444	5,420,779
Nice SpA	38,059	131,292
Reply SpA	17,426	1,704,984
Societa Cattolica di Assicurazioni SCRL	162,542	1,416,636
Trevi Finanziaria Industriale SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	152,903	474,261
UnipolSai SpA Class B RSP	1,827,925	5,359,511
Vittoria Assicurazioni SpA	33,258	346,475
Zignago Vetro SpA	43,705	266,614
Total Italy		86,528,475
Netherlands 2.4%		,, <del>-</del>
BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.	159,794	5,125,392
BinckBank N.V.	471,464	3,837,643

BinckBank N.V.	471,464	3,837,643
Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	104,445	1,996,695
Corbion N.V.	99,277	1,885,103
Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	68,556	1,549,157
TKH Group N.V. CVA	116,948	4,138,590
USG People N.V.	101,135	1,400,098
Wessanen	121,827	808,212

		20 7 40 000
Total Netherlands Norway 2.2%		20,740,890
Austevoll Seafood ASA	637,191	3,407,692
Borregaard ASA	402,030	2,968,171
Norway Royal Salmon ASA	144,228	1,109,570
Opera Software ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	69,898	561,588
Protector Forsikring ASA	371,410	3,076,227
SpareBank 1 Nord Norge	466,459	2,361,495
SpareBank 1 SMN <sup>(a)</sup>	420,926	3,107,679
Spectrum ASA	82,905	362,107
Tomra Systems ASA	200,986	1,689,618
Total Norway		18,644,147
Portugal 1.9%		
Altri, SGPS, S.A.	539,895	2,301,413
CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.	783,278	8,398,102
Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.	37,193	137,412
REN Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.	1,644,634	4,825,631
Teixeira Duarte S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	520,939	427,449
Total Portugal		16,090,007
Spain 2.0%		
Abengoa S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	222,797	869,558
Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	291,983	4,341,649
Duro Felguera S.A.	757,110	2,984,209
Faes Farma S.A.	838,181	2,128,987
Laboratorios Farmaceuticos Rovi S.A.	92,918	1,628,636
Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	100,614	1,239,982
Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.	42,344	1,500,755
Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.	375,755	2,042,017
Pescanova S.A.*	3,781	0
Total Spain		16,735,793
Sweden 14.6%		
AddTech AB Class B	115,833	1,554,684
AF AB Class B	235,230	3,279,945
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B	235,230 317,139	3,279,945 4,828,399
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup>	235,230 317,139 129,506	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup>	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB*	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB <sup>*</sup> Bilia AB Class A	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB <sup>*</sup> Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473	$\begin{array}{r} 3,279,945\\ 4,828,399\\ 4,512,561\\ 10,299,156\\ 1,425,181\\ 8,407,337\\ 5,444,200\\ 1,696,489\\ 2,660,975\end{array}$
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838	$\begin{array}{c} 3,279,945\\ 4,828,399\\ 4,512,561\\ 10,299,156\\ 1,425,181\\ 8,407,337\\ 5,444,200\\ 1,696,489\\ 2,660,975\\ 4,811,113\end{array}$
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254	$\begin{array}{c} 3,279,945\\ 4,828,399\\ 4,512,561\\ 10,299,156\\ 1,425,181\\ 8,407,337\\ 5,444,200\\ 1,696,489\\ 2,660,975\\ 4,811,113\\ 4,052,134\\ \end{array}$
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097	$\begin{array}{c} 3,279,945\\ 4,828,399\\ 4,512,561\\ 10,299,156\\ 1,425,181\\ 8,407,337\\ 5,444,200\\ 1,696,489\\ 2,660,975\\ 4,811,113\\ 4,052,134\\ 1,237,632 \end{array}$
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072	$\begin{array}{c} 3,279,945\\ 4,828,399\\ 4,512,561\\ 10,299,156\\ 1,425,181\\ 8,407,337\\ 5,444,200\\ 1,696,489\\ 2,660,975\\ 4,811,113\\ 4,052,134\\ 1,237,632\\ 1,783,255\end{array}$
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB <sup>*</sup> Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB <sup>*</sup>	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB <sup>*</sup> Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB <sup>*</sup> Holmen AB Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715 77,248	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB <sup>*</sup> Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB <sup>*</sup> Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715 77,248 107,513	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB <sup>*</sup> Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB <sup>*</sup> Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715 77,248 107,513 680,504	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715 77,248 107,513 680,504 214,630	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Loomis AB Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715 77,248 107,513 680,504 214,630 165,472	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779 4,365,105
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Loomis AB Class B Kungsleden AB Loomis AB Class B Mekonomen AB <sup>(a)</sup>	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715 77,248 107,513 680,504 214,630 165,472 84,681	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779 4,365,105 2,916,293
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Loomis AB Class B Mekonomen AB <sup>(a)</sup> Net Entertainment NE AB Class B* New Wave Group AB Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715 77,248 107,513 680,504 214,630 165,472 84,681 227,739	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779 4,365,105 2,916,293 1,119,675
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Loomis AB Class B Kungsleden AB Loomis AB Class B Mekonomen AB <sup>(a)</sup>	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715 77,248 107,513 680,504 214,630 165,472 84,681	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779 4,365,105 2,916,293 1,119,675 4,035,943
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Loomis AB Class B Mekonomen AB <sup>(a)</sup> Net Entertainment NE AB Class B* New Wave Group AB Class B Nobia AB	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715 77,248 107,513 680,504 214,630 165,472 84,681 227,739 456,774	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779 4,365,105 2,916,293 1,119,675
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Nutrade AB Loomis AB Class B Mekonomen AB <sup>(a)</sup> Net Entertainment NE AB Class B* New Wave Group AB Class B Nobia AB Nobia AB	$\begin{array}{c} 235,230\\ 317,139\\ 129,506\\ 261,083\\ 87,169\\ 223,920\\ 151,455\\ 74,079\\ 382,473\\ 295,838\\ 281,254\\ 235,097\\ 118,072\\ 112,752\\ 333,715\\ 77,248\\ 107,513\\ 680,504\\ 214,630\\ 165,472\\ 84,681\\ 227,739\\ 456,774\\ 134,102\\ \end{array}$	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779 4,365,105 2,916,293 1,119,675 4,035,943 3,242,127
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Notis AB Class B Mekonomen AB <sup>(a)</sup> Net Entertainment NE AB Class B* New Wave Group AB Class B Nobia AB Nolato AB Class B Peab AB <sup>(a)</sup>	$\begin{array}{c} 235,230\\ 317,139\\ 129,506\\ 261,083\\ 87,169\\ 223,920\\ 151,455\\ 74,079\\ 382,473\\ 295,838\\ 281,254\\ 235,097\\ 118,072\\ 112,752\\ 333,715\\ 77,248\\ 107,513\\ 680,504\\ 214,630\\ 165,472\\ 84,681\\ 227,739\\ 456,774\\ 134,102\\ 1,169,492\\ \end{array}$	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779 4,365,105 2,916,293 1,119,675 4,035,943 3,242,127 9,207,798
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Notis AB Class B Mekonomen AB <sup>(a)</sup> Net Entertainment NE AB Class B* New Wave Group AB Class B Nobia AB Nolato AB Class B Peab AB <sup>(a)</sup> Platzer Fastigheter Holding AB Class B	$\begin{array}{c} 235,230\\ 317,139\\ 129,506\\ 261,083\\ 87,169\\ 223,920\\ 151,455\\ 74,079\\ 382,473\\ 295,838\\ 281,254\\ 235,097\\ 118,072\\ 112,752\\ 333,715\\ 77,248\\ 107,513\\ 680,504\\ 214,630\\ 165,472\\ 84,681\\ 227,739\\ 456,774\\ 134,102\\ 1,169,492\\ 54,222\\ \end{array}$	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779 4,365,105 2,916,293 1,119,675 4,035,943 3,242,127 9,207,798 245,205
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class B Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Net Entertainment NE AB Class B* New Wave Group AB Class B Nobia AB Nolato AB Class B Peab AB <sup>(a)</sup> Platzer Fastigheter Holding AB Class B Proffice AB Class B	235,230 317,139 129,506 261,083 87,169 223,920 151,455 74,079 382,473 295,838 281,254 235,097 118,072 112,752 333,715 77,248 107,513 680,504 214,630 165,472 84,681 227,739 456,774 134,102 1,169,492 54,222 263,688	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779 4,365,105 2,916,293 1,119,675 4,035,943 3,242,127 9,207,798 245,205 721,591
AF AB Class B Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B Avanza Bank Holding AB <sup>(a)</sup> Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B Betsson AB* Bilia AB Class B Bilia AB Class A BioGaia AB Class B Byggmax Group AB Clas Ohlson AB Class B Duni AB Gunnebo AB Haldex AB HIQ International AB* Holmen AB Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Industrial & Financial Systems Class B Notare AB Kungsleden AB Loomis AB Class B Mekonomen AB <sup>(a)</sup> Net Entertainment NE AB Class B* New Wave Group AB Class B Nobia AB Nobia AB Nobia AB Nobia AB Peab AB <sup>(a)</sup> Platzer Fastigheter Holding AB Class B Proffice AB Class B	$\begin{array}{c} 235,230\\ 317,139\\ 129,506\\ 261,083\\ 87,169\\ 223,920\\ 151,455\\ 74,079\\ 382,473\\ 295,838\\ 281,254\\ 235,097\\ 118,072\\ 112,752\\ 333,715\\ 77,248\\ 107,513\\ 680,504\\ 214,630\\ 165,472\\ 84,681\\ 227,739\\ 456,774\\ 134,102\\ 1,169,492\\ 54,222\\ 263,688\\ 91,868\\ \end{array}$	3,279,945 4,828,399 4,512,561 10,299,156 1,425,181 8,407,337 5,444,200 1,696,489 2,660,975 4,811,113 4,052,134 1,237,632 1,783,255 575,262 11,260,494 2,516,995 4,930,559 5,267,089 6,567,779 4,365,105 2,916,293 1,119,675 4,035,943 3,242,127 9,207,798 245,205 721,591 655,131

See Notes to Financial Statements.

# Schedule of Investments (continued)

# WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFE)

Investments	Shares	Value
Svenska Handelsbanken AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	81,523	\$ 3,715,022
Transmode AB	73,366	776,276
Wihlborgs Fastigheter AB	90,835	1,753,704
Total Sweden		124,390,059
Switzerland 4.6%		
Ascom Holding AG Registered Shares	112,642	1,942,503
Cembra Money Bank AG	163,949	10,060,085
EFG International AG <sup>*</sup>	240,752	2,974,389
Gategroup Holding AG*	38,264	1,294,113
Implenia AG Registered Shares	42,137	2,767,776
Kudelski S.A. Bearer Shares	137,795	1,695,306
Leonteq AG <sup>*(a)</sup>	9,825	3,363,340
Logitech International S.A. Registered Shares	394,108	5,213,928
Tecan Group AG Registered Shares	21,559	2,829,993
U-Blox AG <sup>*</sup>	8,379	1,466,519
Valiant Holding AG Registered Shares	67,900	5,739,308
Total Switzerland		39,347,260
United Kingdom 32.1%		, ,
A.G.BARR PLC	173,779	1,572,358
Abcam PLC	308,267	2,221,758
Acacia Mining PLC	256,142	996,237
Al Noor Hospitals Group PLC	82,176	1,239,422
Alent PLC	532,666	2,962,124
Anite PLC	546,884	681,954
Bank of Georgia Holdings PLC	69,592	1,792,418
Betfair Group PLC	106,921	3,547,489
Big Yellow Group PLC	387,713	3,726,753
Bloomsbury Publishing PLC	239,675	543,481
Bodycote PLC	201,352	2,149,143
Bovis Homes Group PLC	184,949	2,560,244
Brammer PLC	158,879	943,424
Brewin Dolphin Holdings PLC	548,268	2,527,173
British Polythene Industries PLC	16,329	164,350
Cable & Wireless Communications PLC	8,908,136	8,060,112
Central Asia Metals PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	351,032	859,827
Chemring Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	257,546	797,152
Chesnara PLC	486,136	2,477,130
Chime Communications PLC	172,391	703,125
Cineworld Group PLC	507,087	3,613,302
Communisis PLC	386,259	305,337
Computacenter PLC	242,656	2,460,324
Concentric AB	147,374	1,969,475
Connect Group PLC	546,919	1,252,359
Consort Medical PLC	19,388	247,521

Costain Group PLC	187,652	877,494
Countrywide PLC	301,443	2,300,111
Cranswick PLC	96,217	1,961,114
Crest Nicholson Holdings PLC	392,576	2,480,892
CSR PLC	156,682	2,031,714
Dairy Crest Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	487,250	3,200,705
Dart Group PLC	70,951	381,283
Darty PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	731,309	711,087
De La Rue PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	289,666	2,386,553
Debenhams PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	4,608,349	5,151,348
Dechra Pharmaceuticals PLC	157,101	2,348,491
Development Securities PLC	220,744	760,252
Devro PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	462,752	1,962,976
Dialight PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	37,525	421,137
Dignity PLC	19,379	524,731
Diploma PLC	135,391	1,610,920
Domino Printing Sciences PLC	252,342	3,502,528
Domino s Pizza Group PLC	375,323	4,320,833
E2V Technologies PLC	487,143	1,395,707
Electrocomponents PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	1,445,753	5,183,126
Elementis PLC	650,242	2,801,257
EMIS Group PLC	106,781	1,368,790
esure Group PLC	1,108,921	3,463,593
Fenner PLC	11,323	33,912
Ferrexpo PLC	1,073,387	1,003,870
Fidessa Group PLC	100,830	3,301,990
Foxtons Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	209,639	638,757
Galliford Try PLC Genus PLC	150,127	3,175,808
Go-Ahead Group PLC	84,585 100,668	1,719,006 3,481,993
Greggs PLC	295,949	4,490,020
Halfords Group PLC	460,895	3,152,790
Hargreaves Services PLC	60,771	383,412
Headlam Group PLC	233,257	1,490,694
Helical Bar PLC	206,353	1,207,711
HellermannTyton Group PLC	200,355	1,130,857
Hill & Smith Holdings PLC	162,254	1,649,934
Hilton Food Group PLC	158,184	1,026,182
Hogg Robinson Group PLC	665,046	464,013
Hongs Roomson Group The	630,687	3,582,114
Hunting PLC	241,939	1,760,955
Interserve PLC	234,614	2,020,051
ISG PLC	75,693	170,797
ITE Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	568,152	1,522,377
J D Wetherspoon PLC	135,349	1,511,966
James Fisher & Sons PLC	35,705	693,824
John Menzies PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	106,926	595,244
Johnson Service Group PLC	446,180	496,766
Kcom Group PLC	2,102,271	2,847,752
Keller Group PLC	103,958	1,463,780
Kier Group PLC	124,888	2,944,094
Laird PLC	778,378	3,881,335
Lavendon Group PLC	169,290	424,716
Lookers PLC	562,740	1,200,870
Low & Bonar PLC	859,187	736,580
LSL Property Services PLC	279,356	1,403,774
M&C Saatchi PLC	141,783	725,093
Marshalls PLC	404,269	1,668,383
Marston s PL <sup>(a)</sup>	2,102,004	4,752,411
McBride PLC*	178,838	246,238
Mears Group PLC	119,676	753,275
		5,648,306
Micro Focus International PLC	322,172	5,048,500

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

# WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFE)

Investments	Shares	Value
Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	1,681,576	\$ 6,722,540
Morgan Advanced Materials PLC	525,879	2,658,174
Morgan Sindall Group PLC	92,499	1,079,981
National Express Group PLC	1,026,410	4,322,756
NCC Group PLC	224,190	652,308
NMC Health PLC	97,596	962,737
Northgate PLC	142,085	1,246,569
Novae Group PLC	191,376	2,028,459
Numis Corp. PLC	281,119	991,138
Oxford Instruments PLC	3,080	38,247
Pace PLC	174,175	892,042
Partnership Assurance Group PLC	757,887	1,597,619
PayPoint PLC	115,857	1,410,317
Pendragon PLC	1,626,003	947,418
Photo-Me International PLC	627,666	1,369,703
Polar Capital Holdings PLC	183,421	1,007,468
Premier Farnell PLC	1,415,357	3,887,033
Rank Group PLC	761,862	2,104,763
Redde PLC	565,918	930,417
Redrow PLC	221,046	1,179,346
Renishaw PLC	117,379	4,255,167
Restaurant Group PLC (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	368,465	3,683,955
Ricardo PLC	41,963	485,583
RPC Group PLC	428,142	3,686,348
RPS Group PLC	224,168	749,748
RWS Holdings PLC	338,507	778,897
Safestore Holdings PLC	375,201	1,622,223
Savills PLC	231,832	2,794,537
Schroders PLC Non-Voting Shares	103.371	3,727,406
Senior PLC	453,190	2,187,819
Shanks Group PLC	632,624	993,131
SIG PLC	636.245	1,917,348
Speedy Hire PLC	417,983	443,655
Spirent Communications PLC	1,207,766	1,564,331
Spirit Pub Co. PLC	1,427,977	2,408,131
St. Ives PLC	231,174	579,971
St. Modwen Properties PLC	180,040	1,187,746
SThree PLC	174,281	900,994
Synergy Health PLC	76,627	2,644,754
Synthomer PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	658,663	3,015,492
Ted Baker PLC	51,882	1,925,472
Telecom Plus PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	47,407	612,269
Topps Tiles PLC	231,281	399,988
TT electronics PLC	260.613	516,485
Tullett Prebon PLC	958.430	5,312,699
Tyman PLC	210,905	980,750
i yinan i LC	210,903	900,730

Unite Group PLC (The)	219,184	1,905,093
UTV Media PLC	123,872	312,610
Vertu Motors PLC	475,308	391,605
Vesuvius PLC	507,730	3,701,547
WH Smith PLC	244,856	4,721,722
WS Atkins PLC	121,828	2,309,503
Xaar PLC	61,908	378,638
Xchanging PLC	382,690	771,201
Total United Kingdom		273,831,276
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$914,743,162)		846,247,758
EXCHANGE-TRADED FUND 0.1%		
United States 0.1%		
WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund <sup>(a)(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$917,431)	15,957	940,186
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 10.6%		
United States 10.6%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(c)</sup>		
(Cost: \$90,144,093) <sup>(d)</sup>	90,144,093	90,144,093
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 109.8%		
(Cost: \$1,005,804,686)		937,332,037
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (9.8)%		(83,457,637)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 853,874,400
		, ,

\* Non-income producing security.

Security is being fair valued by a valuation committee under the direction of the Board of Trustees. The aggregate value of fair valued securities is \$0, which represents 0.0% of net assets.

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Affiliated company (See Note 7).

(c) Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(d) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$91,707,559 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$96,670,542. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government and U.S. Government Agencies securities collateral having a value of \$6,526,449. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

CVA Certificaten Van Aandelen (Certificate of Stock)

RSP Risparmio Italian Savings Shares

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Fund (DXGE)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.6%		
Germany 99.6%		
Aerospace & Defense 0.6%		
MTU Aero Engines AG	18,368	\$ 1,801,490
Air Freight & Logistics 3.1%		
Deutsche Post AG Registered Shares	286,198	8,943,121
Auto Components 2.2%		
Continental AG	24,844	5,878,143
ElringKlinger AG	7,554	227,083
Leoni AG	4,083	258,592
Total Auto Components		6,363,818
Automobiles 16.3%		
Bayerische Motoren Werke AG	137,701	17,221,887
Daimler AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	189,736	18,284,856
Volkswagen AG	46,900	12,091,458
Total Automobiles		47,598,201
Capital Markets 2.8%		17,000,201
Aurelius AG	9,823	411,446
Deutsche Bank AG Registered Shares	220,085	7,648,972
Deutsche Duik no Registered Shares	220,000	7,010,772
		0.070.410
Total Capital Markets		8,060,418
Chemicals 10.8% BASF SE	154.022	15 200 (91
EXAMPLE EX EXAMPLE EXAMPLE EXA	154,023	15,309,681
K+S AG Registered Shares	140,931 43,905	5,025,147 1,433,952
LANXESS AG	21,392	1,433,932
Linde AG	21,392	6.094.634
Symrise AG	33.651	2,126,546
Wacker Chemie AG <sup>(a)</sup>	2,213	256,096
wacker Chelinic AO	2,215	230,090
Total Chemicals		31,386,190
Commercial Services & Supplies 0.4%		
Bilfinger SE <sup>(a)</sup>	20,476	1,187,746
Construction & Engineering 0.6%		
Hochtief AG	22,532	1,707,991
Construction Materials 0.7%		
HeidelbergCement AG	24,058	1,907,124
Diversified Financial Services 1.8%		
Deutsche Boerse AG	64,481	5,267,351
Diversified Telecommunication Services 6.4%		
Deutsche Telekom AG Registered Shares	1,025,027	18,769,981
Food Products 0.6%		
Suedzucker AG <sup>(a)</sup>	144,899	1,774,085

Health Care Equipment & Supplies 0.1%		
Carl Zeiss Meditec AG Bearer Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	12,451	325,550
Health Care Providers & Services 3.2%		
Celesio AG	42,389	1,251,959
Fresenius Medical Care AG & Co. KGaA	51,003	4,243,042
Fresenius SE & Co. KGaA	63,214	3,774,106
Total Health Care Providers & Services		9,269,107
Hotels, Restaurants & Leisure 0.5%		
TUI AG	82,849	1,455,709
Household Products 1.4%		
Henkel AG & Co. KGaA	38,451	3,971,884
Industrial Conglomerates 5.1%		
Indus Holding AG	5,511	274,514
Rheinmetall AG	2,413	116,633
Siemens AG Registered Shares	134,502	14,546,629
Total Industrial Conglomerates		14,937,776
Insurance 12.6%		
Allianz SE Registered Shares	105,952	18,417,302
Hannover Rueck SE	50,298	5,196,727
Muenchener Rueckversicherungs Gesellschaft AG Registered Shares	61,672	13,296,818
Total Insurance		36,910,847
Internet & Catalog Retail 0.1%		
Takkt AG	11,527	211,017
IT Services 0.1%		, i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i
Bechtle AG	2,847	203,519
Wirecard AG	3,167	133,877
Total IT Services		337,396
Life Sciences Tools & Services 0.1%		
Gerresheimer AG	2,975	164,103
Machinery 3.9%	·	,
Deutz AG	10,045	42,290
DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares	41,682	1,369,853
Duerr AG	17,534	1,930,230
GEA Group AG	45,514	2,201,646
KION Group AG	7,802	319,714
Krones AG	3,160	328,965
KUKA AG <sup>(a)</sup>	1,676	129,098
MAN SE	41,872	4,407,110
NORMA Group SE	4,167	209,738
Pfeiffer Vacuum Technology AG	2,489	211,583
Vossloh AG <sup>(a)</sup>	742	45,488
Wacker Neuson SE	12,273	306,660
Total Machinery		11,502,375
Media 1.0%		
Axel Springer SE	43,017	2,541,014
CTS Eventim AG & Co. KGaA	9,862	310,339
Total Media		2,851,353
Metals & Mining 0.6%		
Aurubis AG <sup>(a)</sup>	28,383	1,608,606
Salzgitter AG	2,790	81,159
Total Metals & Mining		1,689,765
Multi-Utilities 4.7%		,,
E.ON SE	638,053	9,514,956
RWE AG	161,409	4,122,339
Total Multi-Utilities		13,637,295
		10,001,270

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## Schedule of Investments (concluded)

## WisdomTree Germany Hedged Equity Fund (DXGE)

Investments	Shares	Value
Personal Products 0.8%	07.071	
Beiersdorf AG <sup>(a)</sup>	27,261	\$ 2,368,615
Pharmaceuticals 8.8%	101.047	10 214 266
Bayer AG Registered Shares	121,847	18,314,366
Merck KGaA	57,366	6,441,436
Stada Arzneimittel AG	30,051	1,003,584
Total Pharmaceuticals		25,759,386
Road & Rail 0.1% Sixt SE	7,624	339,727
Sixi SE Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 0.7%	7,024	559,121
• •	182,335	2,179,563
Infineon Technologies AG	182,555	2,179,505
Software 4.5% SAP SE	167,166	12,124,081
SAF SE Software AG	,	
Sonware AG	38,277	996,905
Total Software		13,120,986
Specialty Retail 0.7%		
Fielmann AG	29,941	2,007,216
Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals 0.4%		
Wincor Nixdorf AG	24,071	1,130,777
Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods 2.0%		
adidas AG	37,826	2,993,664
Gerry Weber International AG <sup>(a)</sup>	6,707	231,947
Hugo Boss AG	22,675	2,757,971
Total Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods		5,983,582
Thrifts & Mortgage Finance 0.4%		0,500,002
Aareal Bank AG	29,954	1,264,143
Trading Companies & Distributors 0.8%	27,754	1,204,145
BayWa AG	4.638	181,665
Brenntag AG	36,979	2,214,532
2.0	00,777	2,21,002
Total Trading Companies & Distributors		2,396,197
Transportation Infrastructure 0.7%		
Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide	29,239	1,748,187
Hamburger Hafen und Logistik AG	12,260	257,354
Total Transportation Infrastructure		2,005,541
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		_,,_
(Cost: \$285,830,370)		290,587,426
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 1.9%		270,007,720
United States 1.9%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		

(Cost: \$5,574,643)(c)TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES101.5% (Cost: \$291,405,013)Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets(1.5)%	5,574,643	<b>5,574,643</b> <b>296,162,069</b> (4,346,281)
<b>NET ASSETS 100.0%</b> <sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).		\$ 291,815,788

<sup>(b)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$5,644,483 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$5,935,240. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$360,597. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

#### See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Fund (DOO)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.4%		
Australia 8.5%	140.407	¢ 0.541.505
BHP Billiton Ltd.	149,406	\$ 3,541,725
Rio Tinto Ltd.	94,243	4,120,385
Telstra Corp., Ltd.	1,549,432	7,469,076
Wesfarmers Ltd.	154,068	5,174,103
Woodside Petroleum Ltd.	153,846	4,057,159
Woolworths Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	147,021	3,312,220
Total Australia		27,674,668
Austria 0.8%		
OMV AG	93,314	2,561,603
China 2.8%		
China Mobile Ltd.	439,500	5,736,762
CNOOC Ltd.	2,398,000	3,389,902
Total China		9,126,664
Denmark 0.6%		, , ,
Coloplast A/S Class B	24,900	1,882,893
Finland 1.6%	,/ * *	_,,
Fortum Oyj	240.593	5,054,241
France 10.2%	=10,000	0,00 .,2 .1
Bouygues S.A.	105,065	4,123,165
Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.	25,169	2,230,910
Electricite de France S.A.	150,056	3,600,316
GDF Suez	264,029	5,219,052
Orange S.A.	393,359	6,322,225
Sanofi	32,750	3,233,499
Total S.A.	70.852	3,521,297
Vivendi S.A.*	199,924	4,965,361
Total France		33,215,825
Germany 5.5%		55,215,025
BASF SE	28,015	2,784,654
Bayer AG Registered Shares	13,929	2,093,616
Bayerische Motoren Werke AG	23,476	2,093,010
Daimler AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	39,630	3,819,143
Evonik Industries AG	88,551	3,157,444
Infineon Technologies AG	104,813	1,252,894
SAP SE	23,846	1,729,483
Total Germany Hong Kong 0.7%		17,773,313
SJM Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,706,000	2,231,230
Israel 1.1%		, - ,

Teva Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.	58,713	3,685,157
Italy 3.7%	100.010	2 202 450
Atlantia SpA	128,810	3,382,459
Eni SpA	218,975	3,793,439
Snam SpA	965,177	4,685,431
		11 0 (1 000
Total Italy		11,861,329
Japan 11.1%	1/7 400	2 7 4 6 2 7 0
Astellas Pharma, Inc.	167,400	2,746,379
Canon, Inc.	117,300	4,155,017
FUJIFILM Holdings Corp. Hitachi Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	68,800 223,000	2,453,393
		1,530,737
Hoya Corp.	71,800	2,884,274
ITOCHU Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Kyocera Corp.	310,100 37,800	3,365,396 2,077,779
Mitsui & Co., Ltd.	245,800	3,303,978
Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	16,800	2,316,348
Nissan Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	349,700	3,569,171
Takeda Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	83,400	4,171,912
Toyota Motor Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	50,500	3,530,052
royou motor corp.	50,500	5,550,052
Total Japan		26 104 426
Total Japan Netherlands 4.0%		36,104,436
Koninklijke Ahold N.V.	196.649	3,875,537
Koninklijke DSM N.V.	42,566	2,375,854
Reed Elsevier N.V.	139,784	3,481,468
Unilever N.V. CVA	77,859	3,254,093
	11,007	5,254,095
Total Netherlands		12,986,952
Norway 2.0%		12,980,952
Statoil ASA	138,983	2,462,654
Telenor ASA	201,593	4,074,834
	201,575	4,074,034
Total Nowyor		6 527 100
Total Norway Portugal 1.4%		6,537,488
	1,178,999	4,412,862
		4,412,002
EDP-Energias de Portugal S.A.	1,170,999	
Singapore 2.2%		2 847 562
Singapore 2.2% Keppel Corp., Ltd.	434,000	2,847,562 4 387 344
Singapore 2.2%		2,847,562 4,387,344
Singapore 2.2% Keppel Corp., Ltd. Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.	434,000	4,387,344
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Singapore	434,000	
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%	434,000 1,374,000	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b>
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.	434,000 1,374,000 188,363	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b> 3,405,751
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.	434,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b> 3,405,751 3,653,537
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Statement	434,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b> 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.	434,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b> 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain 7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       SA.	434,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b> 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain 7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b> 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain 7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       SA.	434,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b> 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Telefonica S.A.	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b> 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Telefonica S.A.	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b> 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Total Spain         Sweden       4.6%	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Telefonica S.A.         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Endesa B	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain 7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Telefonica S.A.         Total Spain       Sweden 4.6%         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup>	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387 2,857,214
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain 7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Telefonica S.A.         Total Spain       Sweden 4.6%         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup> Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup>	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477 294,518	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387 2,857,214 3,701,944
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain 7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Telefonica S.A.         Total Spain       Sweden 4.6%         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup>	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387 2,857,214
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Total Spain         Sweden       4.6%         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup> Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B       Telaisonera AB	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477 294,518	4,387,344 <b>7,234,906</b> 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 <b>22,872,023</b> 3,184,387 2,857,214 3,701,944 5,243,028
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Total Spain         Sweden       4.6%         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup> Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B       TelaSonera AB	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477 294,518	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387 2,857,214 3,701,944
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Telefonica S.A.         Total Spain       Sweden 4.6%         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup> Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B       TelaSonera AB         Total Sweden       Switzerland 7.6%	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477 294,518 825,112	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387 2,857,214 3,701,944 5,243,028 14,986,573
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore         Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Telefonica S.A.         Total Spain       Sweden       4.6%         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup> Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B       TelaSonera AB         Total Sweden       Switzerland       7.6%         Givaudan S.A. Registered Shares*       Site of Shares*	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 188,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477 294,518 825,112 2,017	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387 2,857,214 3,701,944 5,243,028 14,986,573 3,658,966
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore         Singapore       Spain         7.1%       Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.         ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.       Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A         Endesa S.A.       Gas Natural SDG S.A.         Repsol S.A.       Total Spain         Sweden       4.6%         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup> Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B       TeliaSonera AB         Total Sweden       5.6%         Givaudan S.A. Registered Shares*       Kuehne + Nagel International AG Registered Shares	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 138,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477 294,518 825,112 2,017 35,376	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387 2,857,214 3,701,944 5,243,028 14,986,573 3,658,966 5,262,877
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore         Singapore       Telecommunications Ltd.         Total Singapore       Spain         Spain       7.1%         Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.       ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.         Armadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A       Endesa S.A.         Gas Natural SDG S.A.       Repsol S.A.         Telefonica S.A.       Telefonica S.A.         Total Spain       Sweden         Sweden       4.6%         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup> Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B       Telaisonera AB         Total Sweden       Switzerland       7.6%         Givaudan S.A. Registered Shares*       Kuchne + Nagel International AG Registered Shares       Nestle S.A. Registered Shares	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 138,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477 294,518 825,112 2,017 35,376 38,152	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387 2,857,214 3,701,944 5,243,028 14,986,573 3,658,966 5,262,877 2,883,102
Singapore 2.2% Keppel Corp., Ltd. Singapore Telecommunications Ltd. Total Singapore Spain 7.1% Abertis Infraestructuras S.A. ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A. Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A Endesa S.A. Gas Natural SDG S.A. Repsol S.A. Telefonica S.A. Total Spain Sweden 4.6% Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup> Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B TeliaSonera AB Total Sweden Switzerland 7.6% Givaudan S.A. Registered Shares* Kuehne + Nagel International AG Registered Shares Novartis AG Registered Shares	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 134,000 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477 294,518 825,112 2,017 35,376 38,152 34,937	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387 2,857,214 3,701,944 5,243,028 14,986,573 3,658,966 5,262,877 2,883,102 3,458,450
Singapore       2.2%         Keppel Corp., Ltd.       Singapore         Singapore       Spain         7.1%       Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.         ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.       Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A         Endesa S.A.       Gas Natural SDG S.A.         Repsol S.A.       Telefonica S.A.         Total Spain       Sweden         Sweden       4.6%         Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B       Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup> Telefonicatiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B       TelaSonera AB         Total Sweden       Switzerland         Switzerland       7.6%         Givaudan S.A. Registered Shares*       Kuehne + Nagel International AG Registered Shares         Nestle S.A. Registered Shares       Settered Shares	434,000 1,374,000 1,374,000 138,363 103,085 38,190 134,299 144,156 177,741 353,213 78,576 255,477 294,518 825,112 2,017 35,376 38,152	4,387,344 7,234,906 3,405,751 3,653,537 1,639,001 2,596,267 3,238,133 3,309,144 5,030,190 22,872,023 3,184,387 2,857,214 3,701,944 5,243,028 14,986,573 3,658,966 5,262,877 2,883,102

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## Schedule of Investments (concluded)

## WisdomTree International Dividend ex-Financials Fund (DOO)

Investments	Shares	Value
Transocean Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	131,864	\$ 1,908,790
Total Switzerland		24,547,407
United Kingdom 23.9%		<u> </u>
Anglo American PLC	151,061	2,269,412
Antofagasta PLC	533,979	5,806,472
AstraZeneca PLC	63,871	4,386,688
BAE Systems PLC	677,376	5,264,135
BHP Billiton PLC	123,521	2,701,913
BP PLC	514,159	3,333,198
British American Tobacco PLC	65,756	3,405,294
Centrica PLC	954,690	3,585,613
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	188,159	4,318,322
Imperial Tobacco Group PLC	97,317	4,280,563
National Grid PLC	358,662	4,603,958
Pearson PLC	232,314	5,004,069
Reed Elsevier PLC	191,714	3,298,510
Rio Tinto PLC	81,824	3,367,088
Royal Dutch Shell PLC Class A	108,006	3,219,527
Sky PLC	251,132	3,701,961
SSE PLC	215,565	4,793,697
Unilever PLC	77,929	3,256,552
Vodafone Group PLC	2,060,527	6,743,245
	y y	
Total United Kingdom		77,340,217
Total United Kingdom TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		//,340,21/
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$329,352,776)		322,089,787
RIGHTS 0.0%		
Spain 0.0%		
Telefonica S.A., expiring 4/10/15*		
(Cost \$0)	353,213	56,903
EXCHANGE-TRADED FUND 0.1%		, í
United States 0.1%		
WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund <sup>(a)(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$229,157)	4,453	217,173
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 3.8%		,
United States 3.8%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(c)</sup>		
(Cost: \$12,392,192) <sup>(d)</sup>	12,392,192	12,392,192
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 103.3%		, , =
(Cost: \$341,974,125)		334,756,055
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (3.3)%		(10,673,535)
······································		(,,0,000)

#### NET ASSETS 100.0%

\$

- \* Non-income producing security.
- <sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).
- <sup>(b)</sup> Affiliated company (See Note 7).
- <sup>(c)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.
- (d) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$13,466,847 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$14,155,772. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$1,763,580. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.
- CVA Certificaten Van Aandelen (Certificate of Stock)

#### See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Fund (IHDG)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.0%		
Australia 7.0% Ainsworth Game Technology Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	28,151	\$ 62,152
Answord Game rechnology Etd.	10.262	215,982
BHP Billiton Ltd.	327,616	7,766,259
Brambles Ltd.	111,696	983,004
Crown Resorts Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	45,370	463,410
CSL Ltd.	16,803	1,182,513
DuluxGroup Ltd.	39.314	1,182,313
Flight Centre Travel Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,345	313,356
Fortescue Metals Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	455.879	682,607
iiNET Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	20.060	135,318
Incited Pivot Ltd.	173,327	538,922
Magellan Financial Group Ltd.	175,527 17.114	256,778
Magenan Phancial Group Etd. Mineral Resources Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	41,449	213,739
NIB Holdings Ltd.	95.124	268,879
PanAust Ltd.	67.970	89,312
	12,209	627,152
Ramsay Health Care Ltd.		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Super Retail Group Ltd. TPG Telecom Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,669	188,450
TPO Telecom Luc. <sup>(a)</sup>	32,581	228,244
Total Australia		14,408,294
Belgium 5.0%		
Anheuser-Busch InBev N.V.	79,433	9,708,394
Colruyt S.A.	9,053	394,167
Melexis N.V.	2,600	154,978
Total Belgium		10,257,539
China 4.8%		
China Everbright International Ltd.	147.000	246,105
China Overseas Land & Investment Ltd.	372,000	1,201,927
China Resources Power Holdings Co., Ltd.	340,000	853,393
China South City Holdings Ltd.	310,000	101,560
CITIC Telecom International Holdings Ltd.	304,000	109,397
CNOOC Ltd.	3,654,000	5,165,431
Dah Chong Hong Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	302,000	148,798
Franshion Properties China Ltd.	918.000	278.252
Guangdong Investment Ltd.	306,000	400,998
Lenovo Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	414,000	604,469
Sun Art Retail Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	597,000	519,763
Yuexiu Property Co., Ltd.	1,216,000	238,399
T-4-1 (1):		0.070.400
Total China		9,868,492
Denmark 3.0%	2 (7)	00.010
GN Store Nord A/S <sup>(a)</sup>	3,676	82,018

Novo Nordisk A/S Class B	102,028	5,456,356
Novozymes A/S Class B	5,814	265,792
Pandora A/S	3,974	361,922
SimCorp A/S <sup>(a)</sup>	4,590	150,449

Total Denmark		6,316,537
Finland 0.7% Kone Oyj Class B	33,353	1,478,695
France 7.5%	55,555	1,170,050
Airbus Group N.V.	23,406	1,519,343
Bureau Veritas S.A.	21,730	466,527
Dassault Systemes	5,098	345,707
Essilor International S.A.	5,482	628,803
Eutelsat Communications S.A.	21,100	698,764
Iliad S.A.	306	71,414
L Oreal S.A.	23,421	4,310,163
LVMH Moet Hennessy Louis Vuitton SE	22,084	3,893,344
Plastic Omnium S.A.	5,349	141,236
Publicis Groupe S.A.	8,103	625,109
Safran S.A.	18,962	1,323,737
Societe BIC S.A.	3,060	435,453
Technip S.A.	5,573	337,397
Valeo S.A.	3,055	456,233
Zodiac Aerospace	9,168	303,565

Total France		15,556,795
Germany 12.2%		
adidas AG	9,339	739,117
BASF SE	58,668	5,831,521
Beiersdorf AG	4,767	414,188
Bilfinger SE <sup>(a)</sup>	3,512	203,720
Brenntag AG	7,186	430,342
Continental AG	6,080	1,438,541
CTS Eventim AG & Co. KGaA	3,820	120,209
Deutsche Post AG Registered Shares	72,763	2,273,700
ElringKlinger AG	3,827	115,044
Evonik Industries AG	33,037	1,177,993
Hamburger Hafen und Logistik AG	6,885	144,525
Hugo Boss AG	5,043	613,383
Infineon Technologies AG	35,383	422,955
Leoni AG	1,981	125,464
NORMA Group SE	1,678	84,459
ProSiebenSat.1 Media AG Registered Shares	19,609	962,550
SAP SE	44,328	3,214,986
Siemens AG Registered Shares	54,480	5,892,108
Software AG	4,589	119,518
Symrise AG	4,121	260,423
Takkt AG	6,576	120,382
United Internet AG Registered Shares	6,732	306,595
Wincor Nixdorf AG	3,521	165,405

Total Germany Hong Kong 1.6%		25,177,128
Hong Kong & China Gas Co., Ltd.	451,000	1,043,582
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Ltd.	54,300	1,330,702
Melco International Development Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,000	28,636
SJM Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	606,000	792,571
Techtronic Industries Co., Ltd.	29,000	98,000

Total Hong Kong Ireland 0.3%		3,293,491
Dragon Oil PLC	25,865	223,149
Kingspan Group PLC	8,402	159,134
Paddy Power PLC	1,966	168,306

**Total Ireland** 

550,589

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Fund (IHDG)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Israel 0.4%		
Israel Chemicals Ltd.	109,796	\$ 781,358
Italy 1.1%		
Brembo SpA	3,459	141,243
Brunello Cucinelli SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	4,434	77,956
Luxottica Group SpA	15,437	979,839
Pirelli & C. SpA	30,019	498,436
Recordati SpA	12,048	225,148
Salvatore Ferragamo SpA	7,646	244,876
Tod s Sp(A)	1,987	180,326
Total Italy		2,347,824
Japan 9.1%		
Astellas Pharma, Inc.	93,900	1,540,531
FANUC Corp.	4,700	1,028,768
Fast Retailing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,800	697,861
Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd.	29,200	971,751
Hitachi Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	152,000	1,043,372
Isuzu Motors Ltd.	31,000	412,946
Japan Tobacco, Inc.	104,200	3,302,165
JGC Corp.	10,000	199,166
KDDI Corp.	114,300	2,592,897
Kubota Corp.	50,200	796,586
Makita Corp.	4,200	218,537
Marubeni Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	122,400	710,364
Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	6,840	943,084
Nabtesco Corp.	4,600	133,483
NGK Spark Plug Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,200	140,054
Nomura Research Institute Ltd.	11,700	440,976
Oracle Corp.	5,800	250,040
Sanrio Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,700	125,999
Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	14,500	211,590
Seiko Epson Corp.	9,600	170,587
Shionogi & Co., Ltd.	15,500	517,636
SoftBank Corp.	14,000	814,843
Start Today Co., Ltd.	2,900	76,535
Sumitomo Metal Mining Co., Ltd.	30,000	439,900
Sysmex Corp.	2,700	150,169
Unicharm Corp.	10,900	286,486
Yahoo Japan Corp.	122,400	506,236

#### 18,722,562

Heineken N.V. 18,487 1,410,303	Netherlands 4.1%		
	ASML Holding N.V.	8,990	915,222
Koninklijke Ahold N.V. 67,249 1,325,336	Heineken N.V.	18,487	1,410,303
	Koninklijke Ahold N.V.	67,249	1,325,336

Total Japan

Unilever N.V. CVA	114,854	4,800,288
Total Netherlands		8,451,149
New Zealand 0.2%		0,101,110
Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.	36,720	181,189
Mainfreight Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,985	115,836
Ryman Healthcare Ltd.	14,365	84,455
Total New Zealand		381,480
Norway 2.0%		
Schibsted ASA	2,444	141,683
Telenor ASA	149,726	3,026,438
Yara International ASA	18,179	924,841
Total Norway		4,092,962
Portugal 0.2%		
Jeronimo Martins, SGPS, S.A.	33,545	421,520
Singapore 1.8%		
First Resources Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	90,400	124,558
Frasers Centrepoint Ltd.	152,000	195,028
Olam International Ltd. OSIM International Ltd.	77,800 45,800	112,585 65,443
Sembcorp Industries Ltd.	122,000	375,330
Sembcorp Marine Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	152,000	323,569
SIA Engineering Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	107,000	312,802
Singapore Exchange Ltd.	106,000	629,030
Singapore Post Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	153,000	218,619
Singapore Technologies Engineering Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	259,300	657,843
StarHub Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	167,200	530,233
Super Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	108,000	117,314
Total Singapore		3,662,354
Spain 2.9%		
Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A	18,640	799,973
Distribuidora Internacional de Alimentacion S.A.	31,198	244,129
Grifols S.A. Class A	3,057	131,263
Inditex S.A.	132,500	4,252,072
Obrascon Huarte Lain S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,966	127,093
Tecnicas Reunidas S.A. Viscofan S.A.	3,979 3,977	167,092 243,037
viscolari S.A.	5,977	245,057
Total Spain		5,964,659
Sweden 4.2% AddTech AB Class B	10,710	142 747
Add Iech AB Class B Assa Abloy AB Class B	10,710	143,747 856,344
Atlas Copco AB Class A	51,488	1,667,500
Atlas Copco AB Class B	20,646	610,231
Betsson AB*	4,559	171,173
Getinge AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	13,447	333,055
Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B	109,422	4,434,458
Hexagon AB Class B	10,655	378,804
Hexpol AB	1,391	140,244
Total Sweden		8,735,556
Switzerland 12.4%		- , , 0
ABB Ltd. Registered Shares*	158,214	3,360,398
Adecco S.A. Registered Shares*	10,415	868,542
Cie Financiere Richemont S.A. Registered Shares	12,820	1,033,467
EMS-Chemie Holding AG Registered Shares	1,371	559,311
Geberit AG Registered Shares	1,983	745,182
Givaudan S.A. Registered Shares*	605	1,097,509
Partners Group Holding AG	1,683	503,358
Roche Holding AG Bearer Shares	9,455	2,589,344
Roche Holding AG Genusschein	40,644	11,218,631
SGS S.A. Registered Shares	492	942,160

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## Schedule of Investments (concluded)

## WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Fund (IHDG)

Investments	Shares	Value
Sonova Holding AG Registered Shares	1,988	\$ 276,924
Straumann Holding AG Registered Shares	611	167,328
Swatch Group AG (The) Bearer Shares	918	389,486
Syngenta AG Registered Shares	5,671	1,930,814
Total Switzerland		25,682,454
United Kingdom 18.5%		, ,
Abcam PLC	3,823	27,553
Admiral Group PLC	15,591	354,116
Aggreko PLC	10,107	229,109
Amec Foster Wheeler PLC	17,566	236,125
ARM Holdings PLC	17,107	280,619
Ashtead Group PLC	9,332	150,170
Bellway PLC	6,580	193,504
Berkeley Group Holdings PLC	15,150	593,516
BG Group PLC	79,689	980,694
BHP Billiton PLC	130,354	2,851,379
Bodycote PLC	12,233	130,570
Booker Group PLC	75,725	163,787
British American Tobacco PLC	124,101	6,426,796
Diageo PLC	103,920	2,868,639
Dunelm Group PLC	11,006	137,243
Elementis PLC	23,085	99,451
Fresnillo PLC	14,676	148,693
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	319,305	7,328,173
Hargreaves Lansdown PLC	13,473	230,408
Hikma Pharmaceuticals PLC	4,438	140,329
Howden Joinery Group PLC	22,899	150,796
IMI PLC	14,366	271,911
ITV PLC	136,434	512,215
John Wood Group PLC	12,386	116,758
Johnson Matthey PLC	6,731	338,335
Marks & Spencer Group PLC	101,114	803,056
Michael Page International PLC	21,554	166,864
Micro Focus International PLC	10,291	180,421
Morgan Advanced Materials PLC	25,651	129,659
N Brown Group PLC	20,645	97,520
Next PLC	5,200	542,288
Persimmon PLC*	26,940	665,075
Reckitt Benckiser Group PLC	31,408	2,704,262
Restaurant Group PLC (The)	14,520	145,173
Rightmove PLC	2,292	101,972
Rolls-Royce Holdings PLC*	60,224	852,007
Rotork PLC	3,669	134,968
Sky PLC	95,353	1,405,608
Smith & Nephew PLC	27,530	467,533

Spectris PLC	4,893	156,895
Spirax-Sarco Engineering PLC	3,975	201,220
Taylor Wimpey PLC	56,474	129,861
Telecity Group PLC	9,026	117,242
Travis Perkins PLC	10,549	305,370
Unilever PLC	70,755	2,956,760
Victrex PLC	5,201	144,767
Weir Group PLC (The)	7,190	181,557
Whitbread PLC	5,815	452,768
William Hill PLC	57,608	317,190
Total United Kingdom		38,320,925
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$204,198,987)		204,472,363
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 2.5%		- , ,
United States 2.5%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$5,100,775) <sup>(c)</sup>	5,100,775	5,100,775
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 101.5%	-,	-,,
(Cost: \$209,299,762)		209,573,138
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (1.5)%		(3,120,671)
		(*,*,*,*,*)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 206,452,467
		+ =:0,102,107

\* Non-income producing security.

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

(b) Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$5,145,269 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$5,438,176. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$337,401. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

CVA Certificaten Van Aandelen (Certificate of Stock)

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund (DOL)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.4%		
Australia 10.6% AMP Ltd.	91,310	\$ 449,231
Australia & New Zealand Banking Group Ltd.	166,454	4,659,236
BHP Billiton Ltd.	142,512	3,378,300
Brambles Ltd.	35,298	310,647
Commonwealth Bank of Australia	98,156	7,003,719
CSL Ltd.	10	704
Macquarie Group Ltd.	14,859	870,322
National Australia Bank Ltd.	150,826	4,441,867
Origin Energy Ltd.	14,673	126,779
QBE Insurance Group Ltd.	27,465	273,604
Rio Tinto Ltd.	17,967	785,533
Suncorp Group Ltd.	70,116	723,129
Telstra Corp., Ltd.	896,722	4,322,671
Wesfarmers Ltd.	64,582	2,168,873
Westpac Banking Corp.	205,373	6,178,514
Woodside Petroleum Ltd.	31,809	838,853
Woolworths Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	57,011	1,284,395
Total Australia		37,816,377
Austria 0.1%		
Erste Group Bank AG	9,207	226,788
OMV AG	3,221	88,421
Total Austria		315,209
Belgium 1.3%		, i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i
Anheuser-Busch InBev N.V.	35,036	4,282,141
Solvay S.A.	3,237	467,768
Total Belgium		4,749,909
China 4.1%		i, 19,909
BOC Hong Kong Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	357.715	1,275,733
China Mobile Ltd.	753,486	9,835,198
China Overseas Land & Investment Ltd.	166,000	536,344
China Unicom Hong Kong Ltd.	211,522	321,933
CNOOC Ltd.	1,738,529	2,457,649
Total China		14,426,857
Denmark 0.8%		
AP Moeller Maersk A/S Class <b>B</b> )	104	217,389
Coloplast A/S Class B	3 385	255.067

AP Moeller Maersk A/S Class B)	104	217,389
Coloplast A/S Class B	3,385	255,967
Danske Bank A/S	5,127	135,251
Novo Nordisk A/S Class B	41,635	2,226,599

Total Denmark		2,835,206
Finland 0.7%		
Fortum Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	58,589	1,230,804
Kone Oyj Class B	20,582	912,497
Sampo Oyj Class A	10,204	515,297

France 11.5%         Air Liquide S.A.         Airbus Group N.V.         AXA S.A.         BNP Paribas S.A.         Bouygues S.A.         Bureau Veritas S.A.         Carrefour S.A.	9,089 14,726 84,532 25,796 9,484	1,169,438 955,902 2,129,417
Airbus Group N.V. AXA S.A. BNP Paribas S.A. Bouygues S.A. Bureau Veritas S.A. Carrefour S.A.	14,726 84,532 25,796	955,902 2,129,417
AXA S.A. BNP Paribas S.A. Bouygues S.A. Bureau Veritas S.A. Carrefour S.A.	84,532 25,796	2,129,417
BNP Paribas S.A. Bouygues S.A. Bureau Veritas S.A. Carrefour S.A.	25,796	, ,
Bouygues S.A. Bureau Veritas S.A. Carrefour S.A.		
Bureau Veritas S.A. Carrefour S.A.	0.484	1,567,266
Carrefour S.A.	9,404	372,190
	8,760	188,071
	33,913	1,132,377
Casino Guichard Perrachon S.A.	6,606	585,537
Christian Dior SE	2,828	533,800
Cie de Saint-Gobain	17,885	785,531
Cie Generale des Etablissements Michelin	3,784	376,368
Credit Agricole S.A.	24,168	354,954
Danone S.A.	14,201	955,072
Dassault Systemes	2,065	140,032
Electricite de France S.A.	75,847	1,819,809
Essilor International S.A.	3,334	382,420
GDF Suez	156,058	3,084,793
Kering	2,911	568,382
L Oreal S.A.	8,498	1,563,886
Lafarge S.A.	1,855	120,233
LVMH Moet Hennessy Louis Vuitton SE	9,266	1,633,568
Natixis S.A.	66,253	495,315
Orange S.A.	198,890	3,196,641
Pernod Ricard S.A.	6,001	709,925
Publicis Groupe S.A.	2,351	181,369
Renault S.A.	5,553	505,561
Safran S.A.	10,627	741,871
Sanofi	42,815	4,227,244
Schneider Electric SE	14,723	1,144,034
Societe Generale S.A.	9,197	444,195
Sodexo S.A.	2,276	221,929
Total S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	104,793	5,208,142
Unibail-Rodamco SE <sup>(a)</sup>	2,033	548,153
Vinci S.A.	21,801	1,246,341
Vivendi S.A.*	56,536	1,404,142

#### **Total France**

Total France Germany 9.0%		40,693,908
adidas AG	6,147	486,492
Allianz SE Registered Shares	13,874	2,411,674
BASF SE	29,016	2,884,152
Bayer AG Registered Shares	19,125	2,874,607
Bayerische Motoren Werke AG	19,324	2,416,800
Continental AG	2,291	542,056
Daimler AG Registered Shares	40,678	3,920,138
Deutsche Bank AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	7,426	258,088
Deutsche Boerse AG	7,978	651,710
Deutsche Post AG Registered Shares	53,637	1,676,050
Deutsche Telekom AG Registered Shares	190,210	3,483,067
E.ON SE	14,677	218,871
Evonik Industries AG	12,869	458,867
Fresenius Medical Care AG & Co. KGaA	9	749
Infineon Technologies AG	10,947	130,856
Linde AG	5,368	1,093,376
Merck KGaA	1,200	134,744
Muenchener Rueckversicherungs-Gesellschaft AG Registered Shares	9,323	2,010,089
RWE AG	15,729	401,714
SAP SE	19,348	1,403,256

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund (DOL)

Investments	Shares	Value
Siemens AG Registered Shares	27,520	\$ 2,976,337
Volkswagen AG	5,556	1,432,412
Total Germany		31,866,105
Hong Kong 3.1%		51,000,105
AIA Group Ltd.	30,000	100 020
CK Hutchison Holdings Ltd.	93,065	188,829 1,906,182
CLP Holdings Ltd.	13,000	1,900,182
Hang Lung Properties Ltd.	103,000	289,615
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	1,422,479
Hang Seng Bank Ltd.	78,495	
Henderson Land Development Co., Ltd. Hong Kong & China Gas Co., Ltd.	1,100	7,725 404,937
	175,000	
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Ltd.	41,100	1,007,216
Hutchison Whampoa Ltd.	125,000	1,734,801
MTR Corp., Ltd.	157,000	747,228
Power Assets Holdings Ltd.	72,500	741,547
SJM Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	256,699	335,730
Sun Hung Kai Properties Ltd.	103,442	1,595,716
Swire Properties Ltd.	56,800	184,985
Wharf Holdings Ltd. (The)	59,000	412,077
Total Hong Kong		11,092,667
Ireland 0.1%		
CRH PLC	19,238	499,779
Israel 0.5%		
Teva Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.	26,372	1,655,255
Italy 2.6%		
Assicurazioni Generali SpA	25,069	492,980
Atlantia SpA	19,177	503,575
Enel SpA	489,115	2,212,603
Eni SpA	176,888	3,064,340
Intesa Sanpaolo SpA	315,250	1,071,939
Luxottica Group SpA	6,201	393,598
Snam SpA	197,182	957,216
UniCredit SpA	72,069	489,955
Total Italy		9,186,206
Japan 11.4%		9,100,200
	76 200	1 251 704
Astellas Pharma, Inc.	76,300 12,000	1,251,784
Bridgestone Corp. Canon, Inc.		481,901 1,838,409
	51,900	
Dai-ichi Life Insurance Co., Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	16,800	244,523
Daiwa Securities Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	42,000	331,307
Denso Corp.	15,300	699,520
East Japan Railway Co. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,100	651,107

FANUC Corp.	2,500	547,217
Fast Retailing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	400	155,080
Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd.	8,700	289,528
FUJIFILM Holdings Corp.	10,000	356,598
Hitachi Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	96,000	658,972
Honda Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	42,800	1,392,941
Hoya Corp.	4,900	196,838
ITOCHU Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	63,700	691,312
Japan Tobacco, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	44,109	1,397,842
Kao Corp.	17,400	870,544
KDDI Corp.	44,820	1,016,742
Kirin Holdings Co., Ltd.	24,800	326,117
Komatsu Ltd.	25,300	498,405
Kubota Corp.	21,000	333,233
Kyocera Corp.	10,000	549,677
Mitsubishi Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	55,800	1,126,236
Mitsubishi Electric Corp.	21,000	250,144
Mitsubishi Heavy Industries Ltd.	59,000	325,834
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.	297,600	1,845,529
Mitsui & Co., Ltd.	67,300	904,629
Mizuho Financial Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	559,698	985,218
MS&AD Insurance Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,500	351,261
Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	2,500	344,695
Nippon Steel & Sumitomo Metal Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	166,000	418,720
Nippon Telegraph & Telephone Corp.	40,694	2,510,015
Nissan Motor Co., Ltd.	145,100	1,480,946
Nomura Holdings, Inc.	73,900	435,174
NTT DOCOMO, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	113,400	1,972,030
Oriental Land Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,800	212,349
Panasonic Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,600	244,588
Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd.	6,400	269,662
Shin-Etsu Chemical Co., Ltd.	8,700	569,481
SoftBank Corp.	6,400	372,499
Sumitomo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	50,300	539,176
Sumitomo Mitsui Financial Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,400	1,204,812
Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,000	268,564
Takeda Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	27,000	1,350,619
Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc.	14,000	529,823
Tokyo Gas Co., Ltd.	51,000	321,586
Toshiba Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	88,000	369,978
Toyota Motor Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	88,300	6,172,349
Yahoo Japan Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	45,700	189,011
Total Japan		40,344,525
Netherlands 1.9%		
Aegon N.V.	43,560	343,811
Akzo Nobel N.V.	4,551	344,197
ASML Holding N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,825	389,402
Heineken N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,150	1,232,022
Koninklijke Ahold N.V.	39,687	782,147
Koninklijke DSM N.V.	4,106	229,180
Koninklijke Philips N.V.	30,894	876,785
Reed Elsevier N.V.	15,732	391,822
Unilever N.V. CVA	48,597	2,031,097
Total Netherlands		6,620,463
Norway 1.2%		
DNB ASA	56,582	910,608
Statoil ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	111,186	1,970,116
Telenor ASA	73,656	1,488,822
Total Norway		4,369,546
Portugal 0.3%		
EDP-Energias de Portugal S.A.	209,014	782,316
Galp Energia, SGPS, S.A.	19,895	215,061
Total Portugal		997,377

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund (DOL)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Singapore 1.5%		
DBS Group Holdings Ltd.	46,500	\$ 690,195
Keppel Corp., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	46,500	305,096
Oversea-Chinese Banking Corp., Ltd.	114,561	882,780
Singapore Telecommunications Ltd.	843,500	2,693,395
United Overseas Bank Ltd.	29,000	486,258
Wilmar International Ltd.	90,000	213,895
Total Singapore		5,271,619
Spain 5.6%		
Abertis Infraestructuras S.A.	19,613	354,619
ACS Actividades de Construccion y Servicios S.A.	3,941	139,677
Amadeus IT Holding S.A. Class A	5,084	218,190
Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria S.A.	128,648	1,299,884
Banco Santander S.A.	831,345	6,265,228
CaixaBank S.A.	330,440	1,566,850
Endesa S.A.	41,161	795,724
Ferrovial S.A.	35,394	752,660
Gas Natural SDG S.A.	54,512	1,224,487
Iberdrola S.A.	269,571	1,737,694
Inditex S.A.	55,307	1,774,863
Repsol S.A.	62,399	1,161,731
Telefonica S.A.	193,595	2,757,032
Total Spain		20,048,639
Sweden 3.1%		
Atlas Copco AB Class A	28,840	934,017
Hennes & Mauritz AB Class B	51,024	2,067,809
Nordea Bank AB	122,948	1,501,200
Sandvik AB <sup>(a)</sup>	54,837	613,288
Skandinaviska Enskilda Banken AB Class A	52,694	616,511
Svenska Cellulosa AB SCA Class B	9,164	211,141
Svenska Handelsbanken AB Class A	21,469	969,137
Swedbank AB Class A <sup>(a)</sup>	45,400	1,084,982
Telefonaktiebolaget LM Ericsson Class B	117,019	1,470,871
TeliaSonera AB	167,316	1,063,180
Volvo AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	55,281	668,573
Total Sweden		11,200,709
Switzerland 9.8%		, ,
ABB Ltd. Registered Shares*	71,630	1,521,391
Cie Financiere Richemont S.A. Registered Shares	4,862	391,943
Credit Suisse Group AG Registered Shares*	29,079	783,783
Givaudan S.A. Registered Shares*	207	375,511
Holcim Ltd. Registered Shares*	3,502	261,938

	1.500	((0.7(1
Kuehne + Nagel International AG Registered Shares	4,502	669,761
Nestle S.A. Registered Shares Novartis AG Registered Shares	91,383 85,261	6,905,706 8 440 075
Roche Holding AG Bearer Shares	729	8,440,075 199,644
Roche Holding AG Genusschein	22,048	6,085,729
SGS S.A. Registered Shares	22,048	386,822
Swatch Group AG (The) Bearer Shares	822	348,755
Swatch Group AG (The) Beart Shares	5	419
Swiss Re AG	26,750	2,591,553
Swiss Re AO Swisscom AG Registered Shares	2,685	1,560,468
Syngenta AG Registered Shares	2,860	973,749
Transocean Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,590	341,476
UBS Group AG*	28,731	541,905
Zurich Insurance Group AG <sup>*</sup>	6,768	2,294,556
	0,700	2,271,330
Total Switzerland		34,675,184
United Kingdom 20.2%		,,
Anglo American PLC	48,884	734,392
Antofagasta PLC	71,871	781,523
Associated British Foods PLC	23,433	980,278
AstraZeneca PLC	59,252	4,069,454
Aviva PLC	160,139	1,283,723
BAE Systems PLC	163,414	1,269,950
Barclays PLC	312,957	1,127,083
BG Group PLC	40,627	499,977
BHP Billiton PLC	76,130	1,665,277
BP PLC	848,939	5,503,515
British American Tobacco PLC	65,980	3,416,894
BT Group PLC	278,947	1,813,745
Centrica PLC	253,055	950,421
Compass Group PLC	84,586	1,471,657
Diageo PLC	47,864	1,321,252
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	226,059	5,188,141
HSBC Holdings PLC	722,106	6,153,091
Imperial Tobacco Group PLC	36,431	1,602,445
Kingfisher PLC	91	514
Legal & General Group PLC	342,712	1,417,395
National Grid PLC	152,918	1,962,929
Old Mutual PLC	218,574	720,655
Pearson PLC	34,483	742,768
Prudential PLC	65,427	1,623,954
Reckitt Benckiser Group PLC	24,921	2,145,725
Reed Elsevier PLC	17,411	299,563
Rio Tinto PLC	53,635	2,207,100
Rolls-Royce Holdings PLC*	26,635	376,813
Royal Dutch Shell PLC Class A	175,507	5,231,650
Royal Dutch Shell PLC Class B	101,217	3,153,889
SABMiller PLC	13,807	725,576
Sky PLC	65,183	960,869
SSE PLC	61,607	1,370,006
Standard Chartered PLC	73,915	1,199,864
Standard Life PLC	77	541
Unilever PLC	44,499	1,859,556
Vodafone Group PLC	1,784,199	5,838,939
Total United Kingdom		71,671,124
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$319,961,000)		352,995,262
RIGHTS 0.0%		002,990,202
Spain 0.0%		
Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria S.A., expiring 4/14/15*	128,648	18,515
Telefonica S.A., expiring 4/10/15*	193,595	31,188
TOTAL RIGHTS	170,070	51,100
(Cost: \$18,213)		49,703
()		1,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

#### WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund (DOL)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
EXCHANGE-TRADED FUND 0.1%		
United States 0.1%		
WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund <sup>(a)(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$528,639)	9,015	\$ 531,164
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 6.3%		
United States 6.3%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(c)</sup>		
(Cost: \$22,382,638) <sup>(d)</sup>	22,382,638	22,382,638
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 105.8%		
(Cost: \$342,890,490)		375,958,767
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (5.8)%		(20,685,741)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 355,273,026

\* Non-income producing security.

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Affiliated company (See Note 7).

(c) Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(d) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$21,432,994 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$22,667,517. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$284,879. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

CVA Certificaten Van Aandelen (Certificate of Stock)

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund (DIM)

Investments COMMON STOCKS 98.9%	Shares	Value
Australia 8.6%		
AGL Energy Ltd.	41.888	\$ 486.405
ALS Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	32,855	124,494
Amcor Ltd.	64,880	695,894
Ansell Ltd.	8,239	173,405
Aristocrat Leisure Ltd.	14,990	96,537
ASX Ltd.	17,546	555,071
Aurizon Holdings Ltd.	122,174	452,674
Bank of Queensland Ltd.	44,283	466,516
Bendigo & Adelaide Bank Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	62,802	602,119
Boral Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,629	85,924
Caltex Australia Ltd.	13,360	356,713
Coca-Cola Amatil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	94,523	778,433
Cochlear Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,814	194,617
Computershare Ltd.	25,284	245,696
Crown Resorts Ltd.	47,976	490,027
Flight Centre Travel Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,348	252,866
Fortescue Metals Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	335,000	501,610
Harvey Norman Holdings Ltd.	67,052	227,948
Incitec Pivot Ltd.	74,922	232,953
Insurance Australia Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	283,131	1,319,417
Leighton Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,078	502,144
Lend Lease Group	38,362	487,663
Navitas Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,972	41,072
Orica Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	35,770	546,803
Platinum Asset Management Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	59,303	354,281
Ramsay Health Care Ltd.	11,524	591,965
REA Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,269	231,223
Santos Ltd.	40,186	219,199
Seek Ltd.	18,077	236,426
Sonic Healthcare Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	27,204	424,794
Tatts Group Ltd.	177,282	539,030
Toll Holdings Ltd.	73,227	495,644
TPG Telecom Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	30,347	212,594
Treasury Wine Estates Ltd.	25,920	101,384
WorleyParsons Ltd.	16,602	121,124

Total Australia		13,444,665
Austria 1.0%		
Andritz AG	3,971	237,467
Oesterreichische Post AG	4,029	198,183
UNIQA Insurance Group AG	17,197	155,532
Verbund AG <sup>(a)</sup>	20,384	341,084
Vienna Insurance Group AG Wiener Versicherung Gruppe	6,085	269,254
Voestalpine AG	9,188	336,446

Total Austria		1,537,966
Belgium 2.5% Ackermans & van Haaren N.V.	441	51 607
	441	51,697
Ageas Palancem S. A. (a)	17,223 46,760	617,909 1,635,924
Belgacom S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> bpost S.A.	15,596	437,261
Colruyt S.A.	6,205	270,165
Delhaize Group S.A.	4,870	437,887
Elia System Operator S.A./N.V.	3,952	166,298
Umicore S.A.	5,538	231,251
Total Belgium		3,848,392
China 2.6%		- ) )
Beijing Enterprises Holdings Ltd.	24,200	190,402
China Everbright International Ltd.	50,000	83,709
China Merchants Holdings International Co., Ltd.	115,197	450,949
China Resources Power Holdings Co., Ltd.	256,000	642,555
China South City Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	224,000	73,385
CITIC Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	150,773	258,255
CSPC Pharmaceutical Group Ltd.	98,000	82,920
Fosun International Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	201,900	391,141
Franshion Properties China Ltd.	717,242	217,401
Guangdong Investment Ltd.	288,208	377,683
Lenovo Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	334,453	488,325
Shanghai Industrial Holdings Ltd.	29,500	90,938
Sino-Ocean Land Holdings Ltd.	632,964	382,895
Sun Art Retail Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	467,000	406,582
Total China		4,137,140
Denmark 1.4%		
Carlsberg A/S Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	2,417	199,448
Chr Hansen Holding A/S	3,258	149,505
DSV A/S	1,702	52,924
GN Store Nord A/S <sup>(a)</sup>	2,173	48,483
Pandora A/S <sup>(a)</sup>	4,743	431,957
TDC A/S	103,494	740,943
Tryg A/S <sup>(a)</sup>	4,275	504,261
Total Denmark		2,127,521
Finland 2.2%		
Elisa Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	14,996	376,873
Kesko Oyj Class B	3,654	156,073
Metso Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	5,820	169,831
Neste Oil Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	16,857	441,748
Nokian Renkaat Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	9,660	288,939
Orion Oyj Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	10,461	295,371
Stora Enso Oyj Class R	44,288	456,151
UPM-Kymmene Oyj Wartsila Oyj Abp	47,203 8,209	918,612 363,415
T-4-1 Finland		2 4/8 012
Total Finland France 6.9%		3,467,013
	7 700	102 164
Accor S.A. Aeroports de Paris	7,708 3,147	402,164 376,180
Arkema S.A.	2,553	202,162
AtoS	949	65,506
Cap Gemini S.A.	6,081	498,772
Edenred	11,458	285,681
Eiffage S.A.	5,225	310,773
Euler Hermes Group	4,706	500,875
Eurazeo S.A.	1,393	95,495
Eutelsat Communications S.A.	12,663	419,358
Groupe Eurotunnel SE Registered Shares	8,754	125,420
1	0,701	120,120

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund (DIM)

Havas S.A.       14.445       \$ 109.528         Inerys S.A.       3664       268.966         Ingenico       \$95       66.373         Ipens S.A.       7,240       244.120         Klepiere       12,726       624.478         Lagarder SCA       8.541       256.22       191.528         Metropole Television S.A.       9,562       191.528         Neopost S.A.       3,020       113.587         Reny Cointreau S.A.       17.39       127.936         Reny Cointreau S.A.       17.39       127.936         Reny Cointreau S.A.       11.321       83.863         SCOR SE       14.917       503.295         SEB S.A.       16.075       120.710         Societe Elevision Francise 1       11.122       197.003         Societe Elevision Francise 1       11.122       197.003         Societe Elevision Francise 1       11.122       197.003         Societe Elevision Francise 1       3.189       474.37         Societe Elevision Francise 1       11.122       197.003         Societe Elevision Francise 1       11.122       197.003         Societe Elevision Francise 1       11.678       85.675         Veal Elevision Francise 1       3.	Investments	Shares	V	alue
Ingenico         995         65,373           Igens S.A.         3550         167,778           ICDecaw, S.A.         7,240         244,120           Klepierre         12,726         6624,478           Lagardere SCA         8,541         256,224           Metropole Television S.A.         9,552         191,528           Neopost S.A. (A)         3,020         113,587           Reny Cointreau S.A.         1,739         127,736           Reny Cointreau S.A.         18,022         339,981           Rend S.A.         18,022         339,981           SCOR SE         14,917         503,295           SCOR SE         3,018         429,476           Societe BIC S.A.         3,018         429,476           Societe Television Francise I         11,122         197,093           Societe Television Francise I         11,122         197,093           Societe Television Francise I         3,190         474,343           Societe Television Francise I         11,122         197,093           Societe Television Francise I         11,122         197,093           Valioure S.A.         4,087         247,433           Valioure S.A.         4,085         166,315 <td></td> <td></td> <td>\$</td> <td>109,528</td>			\$	109,528
Ingenico         995         65,373           Igens S.A.         3550         167,778           ICDecaw, S.A.         7,240         244,120           Klepierre         12,726         6624,478           Lagardere SCA         8,541         256,224           Metropole Television S.A.         9,552         191,528           Neopost S.A. (A)         3,020         113,587           Reny Cointreau S.A.         1,739         127,736           Reny Cointreau S.A.         18,022         339,981           Rend S.A.         18,022         339,981           SCOR SE         14,917         503,295           SCOR SE         3,018         429,476           Societe BIC S.A.         3,018         429,476           Societe Television Francise I         11,122         197,093           Societe Television Francise I         11,122         197,093           Societe Television Francise I         3,190         474,343           Societe Television Francise I         11,122         197,093           Societe Television Francise I         11,122         197,093           Valioure S.A.         4,087         247,433           Valioure S.A.         4,085         166,315 <td>Imerys S.A.</td> <td>3,664</td> <td></td> <td>268,966</td>	Imerys S.A.	3,664		268,966
ÎCDecaux S.A.       7.240       244.120         Lagardere SCA       12,726       664.478         Lagardere SCA       8.541       256.20         Metropole Television S.A.       9,562       191,528         Neopoot S.A. <sup>(10)</sup> 3,417       187,713         Raily S.A.       3.020       113,587         Remy Cointreau S.A.       1,020       339,981         Remy Cointreau S.A.       18,022       339,981         Remy Cointreau S.A.       14017       503,295         SCOR SE       14,017       503,295         SCOR SE       14,017       503,295         Societe BIC S.A.       3018       429,476         Societe BIC S.A.       3018       429,476         Societe BIC S.A.       4087       247,433         Societe Television Francaise 1       11,122       197,093         Sozet Environmement Co.       34,808       590,075         Tacharjo S.A.       4,087       247,433         Valource S.A.       4,055       106,6315         Veola Environmement S.A.       47,059       890,475         Total France       10,667,804       113,076         Wendel S.A.       729       86,829         Zodiax Aerosp	Ingenico			
Klepiere       12,726       624,478         Lagardere SCA       8,541       256,294         Metropole Television S.A.       9,562       191,528         Neopost S.A. <sup>10</sup> 3,417       187,713         Rally C.S.A.       1,739       127,936         Revel S.A.       18,022       339,981         Rubis SCA <sup>10</sup> 1,321       83,863         SCOR SE       14,917       503,295         SEB S.A.       1,675       120,710         Societe BIC S.A.       3,018       429,475         Sciete Filevision Francaise 1       11,122       197,093         Sucz Environnement Co.       34,808       599,075         Sucz Environnement Co.       34,808       599,075         Valeo S.A.       8,058       447,427         Valeo S.A.       8,058       447,427         Valeo S.A.       4,356       106,315         Volate Television Francaise 1       11,076       38,6075         Vicat       1,544       113,076         Valo S.A.       729       86,629         Vicat       1,544       113,076         Wendel S.A.       729       86,629         Vicat       1,544       100,030	Ipsen S.A.	3,550		167,778
Lagradres SCA         8,541         256,294           Metropole Television S.A.         9,562         191,528           Neopost S.A.( <sup>0)</sup> 3,417         187,713           Rally S.A.         3,020         113,387           Remy Cointeau S.A.         18,022         339,981           Rubis SCA( <sup>0)</sup> 1,321         88,863           SCOR SE         14,917         503,295           SCIE S.A.         16,675         120,710           Societe Television Francaise 1         11,122         197,093           Suez Environmement Co.         34,808         599,075           Scoiete SLA         3,010         476,394           Valeo S.A.         4,087         247,433           Thales S.A.         4,087         247,433           Thales S.A.         4,086         99,075           Valeo S.A.         3,190         476,394           Valeo S.A.         3,190         476,394           Valeo S.A.         1,544         113,076           Wendel S.A.         729         86,829           Zodiac Aerospace         11,678         386,675           Total France         10,667,804         120,941           Brenting AG         2,809	JCDecaux S.A.	7,240		244,120
Meropole Television S.A.       9,562       191,528         Nempots S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,417       187,713         Rallye S.A.       3,020       113,587         Rexel S.A.       1,739       127,936         Rexel S.A.       18,022       339,981         Rubis SCA <sup>(a)</sup> 1,321       83,863         SCOR SE       14,917       503,295         SEB S.A       1,675       120,710         Societe BIC S.A.       3,018       429,476         Societe Television Francaise 1       11,122       197,093         Sucz Environnement Co.       34,408       599,075         Technip S.A.       4,087       247,433         Thales S.A.       4,085       447,427         Valeo S.A.       4,085       146,117         Valeo S.A.       4,056       106,315         Veolia Environnement S.A.       47,050       989,475         Vicat       1,544       113,076         Wendel S.A.       729       86,829         Zodiac Aerospace       11,678       386,675         Total France       6,831       403,507         Biffinger SE       2,809       162,941         Brenntag AG       3,342       206,128	Klepierre	12,726		624,478
Neopast S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,417         187,713           Rallye S.A.         3,020         113,587           Remy Cointreau S.A.         1,739         127,936           Rext J.S.A.         18,022         339,981           Rubis SCA <sup>(a)</sup> 1,321         83,863           SCOR SE         14,917         503,295           SEB S.A.         16,75         120,710           Societe BIC S.A.         3,018         429,476           Societe Television Francaise 1         11,122         197,093           Suez Environmement Co.         34,808         599,075           Societe Television Francaise 1         4,087         247,433           Thales S.A.         8,058         447,427           Valource S.A.         8,058         447,427           Valource S.A.         4,356         106,015           Valource S.A.         4,356         106,015           Valource S.A.         4,356         106,015           Vicat         1,544         113,076           Wendel S.A.         729         86,829           Zodiac Aerospace         11,678         386,675           Total France         10,667,804         10,607,804           Germany 5.5%	Lagardere SCA	8,541		256,294
Rally e S.A.3,020113.587Remy Cointreau S.A.1,739127,936Rexel S.A.18,02233,981Rubis SCA(**)1,32183,863SCOR SE14,917503,295SEB S.A.1,675120,710Societer Blev S.A.3,018429,476Societer Elevision Francaise 111,122197,093Sucz Environnement Co.34,808599,075Sten S.A.4087247,433Thales S.A.4087247,433Thales S.A.4,356106,515Valeo S.A.4,356106,515Valoure S.A.4,356106,515Verdat Environnement S.A.4,356106,515Verdat Environnement S.A.72986,829Zotiac Aerospace11,678386,675Total France6,831403,507Bilfinger SE6,831403,507Bilfinger SE3,396100,301Deutsch Wohn AG Bearer Shares7,841200,762DuG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares7,841200,762Grang AG4,858325,67611,790Fielmann AG4,858325,67611,790Franort AG8,5393,90214,804Prennt AG7,980824,844Hochtief AG2,041154,714Houser Ruck SE7,980824,844Hochtief AG2,041154,714Hochtief AG2,041154,714Hochtief AG2,041154,714Hochtief AG2,02166,007<	Metropole Television S.A.	9,562		191,528
Remy Cointreau S.A.         1,739         127,936           Rexel S.A.         18,022         339,981           Rabis SCA®         1,321         83,863           SCOR SE         14,917         503,295           SEB S.A.         1,675         120,710           Societe RIC S.A.         3,018         429,476           Societe Television Francaise 1         11,122         197,093           Suez Environmenent Co.         34,808         599,075           Technip S.A.         4,087         247,433           Nales S.A.         8,058         447,427           Vallource S.A.         4,356         106,315           Vallource S.A.         4,356         106,315           Voitat         1,544         113,076           Vicat         1,544         113,076           Vicat         1,678         386,675           Total France         10,667,804         729           Rescas         3,96         100,010           Brennag AG         2,809         162,941           Brennag AG         2,809         162,941           Brennag AG         3,396         100,010           Detres Shares         7,841         200,762 <tr< td=""><td>Neopost S.A.<sup>(a)</sup></td><td>3,417</td><td></td><td>187,713</td></tr<>	Neopost S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,417		187,713
Rexi S.A.       18,022       339,981         Rubis SCA <sup>(a)</sup> 1,321       83,863         SCOR SE       14,917       503,295         SEB S.A.       1,675       120,710         Societe BIC S.A.       3,018       429,476         Societe Television Francaise 1       11,122       197,093         Suez Environmement Co.       34,808       599,075         Technip S.A.       4,087       247,433         Thales S.A.       8,058       447,427         Valeo S.A.       8,058       447,427         Valeo S.A.       4,356       106,315         Vealeo S.A.       4,356       106,315         Vealeo S.A.       47,069       890,475         Vicat       1,544       11,3076         Wendel S.A.       729       86,829         Zodiac Aerospace       11,678       386,675         Total France       10,667,804       43,507         Biffinger SE       6,831       403,507         Biffinger SE       6,831       403,507         Biffinger SE       6,831       403,507         Biffinger SE       6,831       403,507         Diffinger SE       6,831       403,507	Rallye S.A.	3,020		113,587
Rubis SCA <sup>(a)</sup> 1,321         83,863           SCOR SE         14,917         503,295           SCB S.A.         1,675         120,710           Societe BIC S.A.         3,018         429,476           Societe Flevision Francaise 1         11,122         197,093           Suce Environnement Co.         34,808         599,075           Technip S.A.         4,087         247,433           Valeo S.A.         4,035         106,613           Valeo S.A.         3,190         476,394           Valore S.A.         4,356         106,315           Vicat         1,544         113,076           Vicat         1,544         113,076           Vendel S.A.         729         86,829           Zodiac Aerospace         10,667,804            729         86,829           Zodiac Aerospace         2,809         162,941           Brenntag AG         3,396         100,301           Bifinger SE         6,831         403,507           Duttsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares         1,962         64,480           Duettsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares         1,962         64,480           Duettsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares         1,962	Remy Cointreau S.A.	1,739		127,936
SCOR SE       14,917       503,295         SEB S.A.       1,675       120,710         Societe EleVision Francaise 1       11,122       197,093         Suez Environnement Co.       34,808       599,075         Technip S.A.       4,087       247,433         Thales S.A.       8,058       447,427         Valeo S.A.       8,058       447,427         Valeo S.A.       3,190       476,394         Vallource S.A.       4,356       106,314         Vallource S.A.       47,069       890,475         Vicat       1,544       113,076         Wendel S.A.       729       86,829         Zodia Aerospace       11,678       386655         Total France       10,667,804         Germany 5.5%	Rexel S.A.	18,022		339,981
SEB S.A.       1,675       120,710         Societe BIC S.A.       3,018       429,476         Societe Television Francaise 1       11,122       197,093         Suez Environnement Co.       34,808       599,075         Technip S.A.       4,087       247,433         Thales S.A.       4,087       247,643         Vallource S.A.       3,190       476,394         Vallource S.A.       47,069       890,475         Vicat       1,544       113,076         Wendel S.A.       1,544       113,076         Vendel S.A.       729       86,829         Zodiac Aerospace       11,678       386,675         Total France       10,667,804       403,507         Bifinger SE       6,831       403,507         Bifinger SE       3,396       100,301         Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares       1,962       64,480         Duerr AG       7,841       200,612         Freenet AG       3,518       210,304         Freenet AG       7,868       325,976         Freenet AG       7,841       200,702         Buff AG       4,858       325,676         Lessin AG       7,841       200,702	Rubis SCA <sup>(a)</sup>	1,321		83,863
Societe BIC S.A.         3.018         429,476           Societe Television Francaise 1         11,122         197,093           Societe Television Francaise 1         34,808         599,075           Technip S.A.         4,087         247,433           Thales S.A.         8,058         447,427           Valeo S.A.         8,058         447,427           Valeo S.A.         4,356         106,315           Voita Environnement S.A.         47,069         890,475           Vicat         1,544         113,076           Wendel S.A.         1,544         113,076           Wendel S.A.         729         86,829           Zodiac Aerospace         11,678         386,675           Total France         10,667,804           Germany 5.5%         11,678         386,675           Total France         10,667,804           Germany 5.5%         2,809         162,941           Brenntag AG         2,809         162,941           Brenntag AG         3,396         100,301           Deutsche Wohmen AG Bearer Shares         7,841         200,762           DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares         1,962         64,480           Duert AG	SCOR SE			503,295
Societe Television Francaise 1       11,122       197,093         Suez Environnement Co.       34,808       599,075         Technip S.A.       4,087       247,433         Thales S.A.       8,058       447,427         Valoor S.A.       3,190       476,394         Valoures S.A.       4,355       106,315         Veolia Environnement S.A.       47,069       890,475         Vicat       1,544       113,076         Wendel S.A.       729       86,829         Zodiac Aerospace       11,678       386,675         Total France       0,667,804         Germany 5.5%         Celsio AG       3,396       100,301         Derentary S.5%       3,396       100,301       20,448         Celesio AG       3,396       100,301       20,448         Duern AG       3,396       100,301       20,448         Duern AG       853       93,902       26,4480         Duern AG       853       93,902	SEB S.A.	1,675		120,710
Suez Environnement Co.34,808599,075Technip S.A.4,087247,433Thales S.A.8,058447,427Valoo S.A.3,190476,394Valourec S.A.4,356106,315Veolia Environnement S.A.47,009890,475Vicat1,544113,076Wendel S.A.72986,829Ordia Carron11,678386,675Vicat1,678386,675Vicat Aerospace10,667,804Germany 5.5%Colspan="2">Colspan="2	Societe BIC S.A.	3,018		429,476
Technip S.A.4087247,433Thales S.A.8,058447,427Valeo S.A.3,190476,394Vallource S.A.4,356106,315Veola Environnement S.A.47,069890,475Vicat1,544113,076Wendel S.A.72986,829Zodiac Aerospace11,678386,675Total France10,667,804Germany 5.5%Axel Springer SE6,831403,507Bilfinger SE2,809162,941Brenntag AG3,396100,301Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares7,841200,762DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares1,96264,480Duerr AG85393,902Fielmann AG4,858325,676Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide3,518210,340Freenet AG11,790355,498GEA Group AG7,668370,924Hannover Rueck SE7,980824,484Hochtief AG2,041154,714Hugo Boss AG3,733454,046K+S AG Registered Shares2,02166,007LEG Immobilien AG*1,931153,198	Societe Television Francaise 1	11,122		197,093
Thales S.A. $8,058$ $447,427$ Valeo S.A. $3,190$ $476,394$ Vallourec S.A. $4,356$ $106,315$ Veolia Environnement S.A. $47,069$ $890,475$ Vicat $1,544$ $113,076$ Wendel S.A. $729$ $86,829$ Zodiac Aerospace $10,667,804$ Total France $10,667,804$ Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2">Colspan="2"         Total France       Total France       10,667,804         Colspan="2"       Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"       Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="2"         Colspan="	Suez Environnement Co.	34,808		599,075
Valeo S.A. $3,190$ $476,394$ Valourec S.A. $4,356$ $106,315$ Veolia Environnement S.A. $47,069$ $890,475$ Vicat $1,544$ $113,076$ Wendel S.A. $729$ $86,829$ Zotai CAerospace $11,678$ $366,675$ Total France $10,667,804$ Germany 5.5%Total Springer SE $6,831$ $403,507$ Axel Springer SE $6,831$ $403,507$ Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares $7,841$ $200,762$ DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares $1,962$ $64,480$ Duerr AG $853$ $93,902$ Fielmann AG $853$ $93,902$ Fiedman AG $3,518$ $210,340$ Fraport AG Grankfurt Airport Services Worldwide $7,584$ $31,930$ Fraport AG $7,686$ $370,924$ Hannover Ruck SE $7,980$ $824,484$ Hochtief AG $2,041$ $154,714$ Hugo Boss AG $2,021$ $66,007$ K+S AG Registered Shares $2,021$ $66,007$ LeG Immobilien AG* $1,931$ $153,198$	Technip S.A.	4,087		247,433
Vallourec S.A.       4,356       106,315         Veola Environnement S.A.       47,069       890,475         Vicat       1,544       113,076         Wendel S.A.       729       86,829         Zodiac Aerospace       11,678       386,675         Total France       10,667,804         Germany 5.5%       6,831       403,507         Silfinger SE       6,831       403,507         Bilfinger SE       2,809       162,941         Brenntag AG       3,396       100,301         Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares       7,841       200,762         DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares       7,841       200,762         DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares       1,962       64,480         Duerr AG       853       93,902         Freaport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide       3,518       210,340         Freenet AG       11,790       355,498         GEA Group AG       7,668       370,924         Hannover Rueck SE       7,980       824,484         Hochtief AG       2,041       154,714         Hugo Boss AG       3,733       454,046         K+S AG Registered Shares       2,021       66,007         L	Thales S.A.	8,058		447,427
Veolia Environnement S.A.       47,069       890,475         Vicat       1,544       113,076         Wendel S.A.       729       86,829         Zodiac Aerospace       11,678       368,675         Total France       10,667,804         Commany 5.5%         Axel Springer SE       6,831       403,507         Bilfinger SE       2,809       162,941         Brenntag AG       3,442       206,128         Celesio AG       3,396       100,301         Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares       7,841       200,762         DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares       1,962       64,831         Duerr AG       853       93,902         Fielmann AG       4,858       325,676         Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide       3,518       210,340         Freenet AG       11,790       355,492         Hannover Rueck SE       7,980       824,484         Hochtief AG       2,041       154,714         Hugo Boss AG       3,733       454,046         K+S AG Registered Shares       2,021       66,007         LEG Immobilien AG*       1,931       153,198	Valeo S.A.	3,190		476,394
Vicat1,544113,076Wendel S.A.72986,829Zodia Aerospace11,678386,675Total France10,667,804Germany 5.5%Axel Springer SE6,831403,507Bilfinger SE2,809162,941Brenntag AG3,442206,128Celesio AG3,396100,301Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares7,841200,762DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares1,96264,480Duerr AG85393,902Fielmann AG4,858325,676Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide3,518210,340Freenet AG11,790355,498GEA Group AG7,668370,924Hannover Rueck SE7,980824,484Hochtief AG2,041154,714Hugo Boss AG3,733454,046K+S AG Registered Shares2,02166,047LEG Immobilien AG*1,931153,198	Vallourec S.A.	4,356		106,315
Wendel S.A.         729         86,829           Zodiac Aerospace         11,678         386,675           Total France         10,667,804           Germany 5.5%	Veolia Environnement S.A.	47,069		890,475
Zodiac Aerospace         11,678         386,675           Total France         10,667,804           Germany         5.5%         1           Axel Springer SE         6,831         403,507           Bilfinger SE         2,809         162,941           Brenntag AG         3,442         206,128           Celesio AG         3,396         100,301           Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares         7,841         200,762           DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares         1,962         64,480           Duerr AG         853         93,902           Fielmann AG         4,858         325,676           Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide         3,518         210,340           Freenet AG         11,790         355,498           GEA Group AG         7,668         370,924           Hannover Rueck SE         7,980         824,484           Hochtief AG         2,021         66,007           Leg Immobilien AG*         3,733         454,046	Vicat	1,544		113,076
Total France         10,667,804           Germany 5.5%	Wendel S.A.	729		86,829
Germany         5.5%           Axel Springer SE         6,831         403,507           Bilfinger SE         2,809         162,941           Brenntag AG         3,442         206,128           Celesio AG         3,396         100,301           Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares         7,841         200,762           DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares         1,962         64,480           Duerr AG         853         93,902           Fielmann AG         4,858         325,676           Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide         3,518         210,340           Freenet AG         11,790         355,498           GEA Group AG         7,668         370,924           Hannover Rueck SE         7,980         824,484           Hochtief AG         2,041         154,714           Hugo Boss AG         3,733         454,046           K+S AG Registered Shares         2,021         66,007           LEG Immobilien AG*         1,931         153,198	Zodiac Aerospace	11,678		386,675
Axel Springer SE       6,831       403,507         Bilfinger SE       2,809       162,941         Brenntag AG       3,442       206,128         Celesio AG       3,396       100,301         Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares       7,841       200,762         DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares       1,962       64,480         Duerr AG       853       93,902         Fielmann AG       4,858       325,676         Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide       3,518       210,340         Freenet AG       11,790       355,498         GEA Group AG       7,668       370,924         Hannover Rueck SE       7,980       824,484         Hochtief AG       2,041       154,714         Hugo Boss AG       3,733       454,046         K+S AG Registered Shares       2,021       66,007         LEG Immobilien AG*       1,931       153,198			10	,667,804
Bilfinger SE       2,809       162,941         Brenntag AG       3,442       206,128         Celesio AG       3,396       100,301         Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares       7,841       200,762         DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares       1,962       64,480         Duerr AG       853       93,902         Fielmann AG       4,858       325,676         Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide       3,518       210,340         Freenet AG       11,790       355,498         GEA Group AG       7,668       370,924         Hannover Rueck SE       7,980       824,484         Hochtief AG       2,041       154,714         Hugo Boss AG       3,733       454,046         K+S AG Registered Shares       2,021       66,007         LEG Immobilien AG*       1,931       153,198				
Brenntag AG         3,442         206,128           Celesio AG         3,396         100,301           Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares         7,841         200,762           DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares         1,962         64,480           Duerr AG         853         93,902           Fielmann AG         4,858         325,676           Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide         3,518         210,340           Freenet AG         11,790         355,498           GEA Group AG         7,668         370,924           Hannover Rueck SE         7,980         824,484           Hochtief AG         2,041         154,714           Hugo Boss AG         3,733         454,046           K+S AG Registered Shares         2,021         66,007           LEG Immobilien AG*         1,931         153,198	Axel Springer SE	6,831		403,507
Celesio AG         3,396         100,301           Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares         7,841         200,762           DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares         1,962         64,480           Duerr AG         853         93,902           Fielmann AG         4,858         325,676           Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide         3,518         210,340           Freenet AG         11,790         355,498           GEA Group AG         7,668         370,924           Hannover Rueck SE         7,980         824,484           Hochtief AG         2,041         154,714           Hugo Boss AG         3,733         454,046           K+S AG Registered Shares         2,021         66,007           LEG Immobilien AG*         1,931         153,198	Bilfinger SE	2,809		162,941
Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares         7,841         200,762           DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares         1,962         64,480           Duerr AG         853         93,902           Fielmann AG         4,858         325,676           Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide         3,518         210,340           Freenet AG         11,790         355,498           GEA Group AG         7,668         370,924           Hannover Rueck SE         7,980         824,484           Hochtief AG         2,041         154,714           Hugo Boss AG         3,733         454,046           K+S AG Registered Shares         2,021         66,007           LEG Immobilien AG*         1,931         153,198	Brenntag AG	3,442		206,128
DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares         1,962         64,480           Duerr AG         853         93,902           Fielmann AG         4,858         325,676           Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide         3,518         210,340           Freenet AG         11,790         355,498           GEA Group AG         7,668         370,924           Hannover Rueck SE         7,980         824,484           Hochtief AG         2,041         154,714           Hugo Boss AG         3,733         454,046           K+S AG Registered Shares         2,021         66,007           LEG Immobilien AG*         1,931         153,198	Celesio AG	3,396		100,301
Duerr AG         853         93,902           Fielmann AG         4,858         325,676           Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide         3,518         210,340           Freenet AG         11,790         355,498           GEA Group AG         7,668         370,924           Hannover Rueck SE         7,980         824,484           Hochtief AG         2,041         154,714           Hugo Boss AG         3,733         454,046           K+S AG Registered Shares         2,021         66,007           LEG Immobilien AG*         1,931         153,198	Deutsche Wohnen AG Bearer Shares	7,841		200,762
Fielmann AG       4,858       325,676         Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide       3,518       210,340         Freenet AG       11,790       355,498         GEA Group AG       7,668       370,924         Hannover Rueck SE       7,980       824,484         Hochtief AG       2,041       154,714         Hugo Boss AG       3,733       454,046         K+S AG Registered Shares       2,021       66,007         LEG Immobilien AG*       1,931       153,198	DMG MORI SEIKI AG Bearer Shares	1,962		
Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide         3,518         210,340           Freenet AG         11,790         355,498           GEA Group AG         7,668         370,924           Hannover Rueck SE         7,980         824,484           Hochtief AG         2,041         154,714           Hugo Boss AG         3,733         454,046           K+S AG Registered Shares         2,021         66,007           LEG Immobilien AG*         1,931         153,198	Duerr AG	853		93,902
Freenet AG         11,790         355,498           GEA Group AG         7,668         370,924           Hannover Rueck SE         7,980         824,484           Hochtief AG         2,041         154,714           Hugo Boss AG         3,733         454,046           K+S AG Registered Shares         2,021         66,007           LEG Immobilien AG*         1,931         153,198	Fielmann AG	4,858		325,676
GEA Group AG       7,668       370,924         Hannover Rueck SE       7,980       824,484         Hochtief AG       2,041       154,714         Hugo Boss AG       3,733       454,046         K+S AG Registered Shares       2,021       66,007         LEG Immobilien AG*       1,931       153,198	Fraport AG Frankfurt Airport Services Worldwide	3,518		210,340
Hannover Rueck SE     7,980     824,484       Hochtief AG     2,041     154,714       Hugo Boss AG     3,733     454,046       K+S AG Registered Shares     2,021     66,007       LEG Immobilien AG*     1,931     153,198	Freenet AG	11,790		355,498
Hochtief AG         2,041         154,714           Hugo Boss AG         3,733         454,046           K+S AG Registered Shares         2,021         66,007           LEG Immobilien AG*         1,931         153,198	1	7,668		370,924
Hugo Boss AG       3,733       454,046         K+S AG Registered Shares       2,021       66,007         LEG Immobilien AG*       1,931       153,198	Hannover Rueck SE	7,980		
K+S AG Registered Shares         2,021         66,007           LEG Immobilien AG*         1,931         153,198	Hochtief AG	2,041		154,714
LEG Immobilien AG* 1,931 153,198	Hugo Boss AG			454,046
		2,021		66,007
MTU Aero Engines AG 1,378 135,151		1,931		153,198
	MTU Aero Engines AG	1,378		135,151

SiebenSat.1 Media AG Registered Shares	13,462	660,811
ben Klinikum AG	4,526	112,433
tware AG	2,578	67,143
da Arzneimittel AG	1,848	61,716
dzucker AG <sup>(a)</sup>	25,054	306,751
nrise AG	6,238	394,205
anx AG	15,332	480,906
efonica Deutschland Holding AG*	210,301	1,214,241
I AG	30,314	534,164
ted Internet AG Registered Shares	6,430	292,841
cker Chemie AG <sup>(a)</sup>	1,419	164,212
al Germany		8,571,482
ng Kong 2.5%		í í
ik of East Asia Ltd. (The)	129,322	514,582
hay Pacific Airways Ltd.	115,774	267,893
ng Lung Group Ltd.	38,000	173,261
bewell Holdings Ltd.	43,162	162,003
san Development Co., Ltd.	68,000	298,205
lco International Development Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,000	32,005
v World Development Co., Ltd.	452,642	524,858
CW Ltd.	561,543	342,588
o Land Co., Ltd.	383,046	624,490
htronic Industries Co., Ltd.	27,500	92,931
evision Broadcasts Ltd.	42,824	264,300
eelock & Co., Ltd.	107,000	547,210
al Hong Kong		3,844,326
and 0.6%		246 500
C PLC	4,131	246,709
gon Oil PLC	21,602	186,370
nbia PLC	3,661	67,885
dy Power PLC	2,113	180,891
urfit Kappa Group PLC	8,019	225,128
al Ireland		906,983
ael 1.1%		
ieli Group	2,395	98,590
ık Hapoalim BM	13,279	63,979
req Israeli Telecommunication Corp., Ltd.	479,708	895,072
it Systems Ltd.	1,011	72,812
el Chemicals Ltd.	79,546	566,085
em Investments Ltd.	3,171	63,457
al Israel		1,759,995
y 3.1%		
A SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	163,736	170,137
EASpA	11,425	146,632
mut Holding SpA	6,171	176,097
ica Generali SpA	6,569	205,797
mbo SpA	2,197	89,711
vide Campari-Milano SpA	12,663	88,332
Long (4)	9,036	195,937
ECH SpA <sup>(a)</sup>		217,572
LCII SPA-	10,980	
ra SpA cementi SpA	104,613	245,607
ra SpA cementi SpA	104,613 9,679	245,607 77,185
ra SpA cementi SpA diolanum SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	104,613 9,679 45,749	245,607 77,185 369,245
ra SpA cementi SpA diolanum SpA <sup>(a)</sup> ncler SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	104,613 9,679 45,749 3,949	245,607 77,185 369,245 66,206
ra SpA cementi SpA diolanum SpA <sup>(a)</sup> ncler SpA <sup>(a)</sup> malat SpA	104,613 9,679 45,749 3,949 65,134	245,607 77,185 369,245 66,206 174,045
ra SpA cementi SpA diolanum SpA <sup>(a)</sup> ncler SpA <sup>(a)</sup> malat SpA elli & C. SpA	104,613 9,679 45,749 3,949 65,134 23,210	245,607 77,185 369,245 66,206 174,045 385,380
ra SpA cementi SpA diolanum SpA <sup>(a)</sup> ncler SpA <sup>(a)</sup> malat SpA elli & C. SpA smian SpA	104,613 9,679 45,749 3,949 65,134 23,210 7,923	245,607 77,185 369,245 66,206 174,045 385,380 163,293
ra SpA cementi SpA diolanum SpA <sup>(a)</sup> ncler SpA <sup>(a)</sup> malat SpA elli & C. SpA smian SpA cordati SpA	104,613 9,679 45,749 3,949 65,134 23,210 7,923 6,740	245,607 77,185 369,245 66,206 174,045 385,380 163,293 125,954
a SpA cementi SpA diolanum SpA <sup>(a)</sup> ncler SpA <sup>(a)</sup> malat SpA elli & C. SpA smian SpA cordati SpA vatore Ferragamo SpA	104,613 9,679 45,749 3,949 65,134 23,210 7,923 6,740 4,605	245,607 77,185 369,245 66,206 174,045 385,380 163,293 125,954 147,483
ra SpA cementi SpA diolanum SpA <sup>(a)</sup> ncler SpA <sup>(a)</sup> malat SpA elli & C. SpA smian SpA cordati SpA	104,613 9,679 45,749 3,949 65,134 23,210 7,923 6,740	245,607 77,185 369,245 66,206 174,045 385,380 163,293 125,954

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund (DIM)

Investments	Shares	Value
Terna Rete Elettrica Nazionale SpA	179,512	\$ 790,463
Tod s Sp(A)	1,362	123,606
Unione di Banche Italiane SCpA	13,056	102,151
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario SpA	23,057	122,231
UnipolSai SpA	72,276	210,517
Total Italy		4,890,747
Japan 23.4%		.,
ABC-Mart, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,678	98,364
Aeon Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	28,399	312,348
Air Water, Inc.	7,000	125,378
Aisin Seiki Co., Ltd.	11,324	411,696
Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,319	226,687
Alfresa Holdings Corp.	5,800	81,976
Amada Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,200	136,997
ANA Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	66,000	177,101
Aozora Bank Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	128,000	454,684
Asahi Glass Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	40,141	263,757
Asahi Kasei Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	55,000	526,954
Asics Corp.	3,430	93,526
Bandai Namco Holdings, Inc.	11,900	231,997
Bank of Yokohama Ltd. (The)	43,000	252,424
Benesse Holdings, Inc.	3,300	104,015
Brother Industries Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,500	151,541
Casio Computer Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,800	110,221
Chiba Bank Ltd. (The)	34,000	250,056
Chugoku Bank Ltd. (The)	6,700	100,284
Chugoku Electric Power Co., Inc. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	20,900	272,916
Citizen Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,200	70,731
Dai Nippon Printing Co., Ltd.	29,958	291,774
Daicel Corp.	9,200	109,932
Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	21,100	323,384
Daiichi Sankyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	36,900	586,769
Daito Trust Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,820	539,575
Daiwa House Industry Co., Ltd.	23,400	462,634
Dentsu, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,600	154,597
Dowa Holdings Co., Ltd.	10,000	85,720
Eisai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,800	1,195,647
Electric Power Development Co., Ltd.	6,400	216,135
FamilyMart Co., Ltd.	4,400	184,916
Fuji Electric Co., Ltd.	22,876	108,157
Fukuoka Financial Group, Inc.	51,000	263,240
Hachijuni Bank Ltd. (The)	14,000	98,995
Hamamatsu Photonics K.K.	4,700	142,460
Hankyu Hanshin Holdings, Inc.	33,000	204,453
Hikari Tsushin, Inc.	1,600	103,932

Hino Motors Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,200	360,375
Hiroshima Bank Ltd. (The)	32,075	173,313
Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc.	3,700	152,103
Hitachi Construction Machinery Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,400	164,760
Hitachi High-Technologies Corp.	3,800	116,131
Hitachi Metals Ltd.	6,000	92,308
Hokuhoku Financial Group, Inc.	58,000	129,614
Hulic Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,300	48,441
Ibiden Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,400	74,370
IHI Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	43,553	204,464
Iida Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,500	106,175
Isetan Mitsukoshi Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,434	106,657
Isuzu Motors Ltd.	25,000	333,021
Iyo Bank Ltd. (The)	14,100	167,777
J. Front Retailing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,200	97,659
Japan Airlines Co., Ltd.	17,700	551,995
Japan Exchange Group, Inc.	7,400	215,043
JFE Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,800	416,053
JGC Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,000	139,416
Joyo Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	46,000	237,048
JSR Corp.	8,300	144,164
JTEKT Corp.	5,000	78,216
JX Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	112,200	432,427
Kajima Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	37,953	176,592
Kansai Paint Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,000	163,902
Kawasaki Heavy Industries Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	43,565	220,504
Keikyu Corp.	13,000	104,173
Keio Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,000	125,812
Kintetsu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	48,000	176,510
Kobe Steel Ltd.	155,000	286,929
Koito Manufacturing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,600	138,662
Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,200	97,561
Konica Minolta, Inc.	15,300	155,775
Kuraray Co., Ltd.	18,000	244,203
Kyowa Hakko Kirin Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	15,000	195,997
Lawson, Inc.	4,700	326,462
LIXIL Group Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,500	225,528
Makita Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,529	183,623
Marubeni Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	97,200	564,113
Marui Group Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,081	114,743
Matsui Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,200	183,935
Medipal Holdings Corp.	6,800	88,739
MEIJI Holdings Co., Ltd.	2,200	268,751
Miraca Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,700	78,391
Mitsubishi Chemical Holdings Corp.	62,100	361,752
Mitsubishi Gas Chemical Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,000	93,792
Mitsubishi Materials Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	44,000	148,226
Mitsubishi Motors Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	30,800	278,657
Mitsubishi Tanabe Pharma Corp.	22,400	385,147
Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	30,000	96,560
Mitsui OSK Lines Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	30,000	102,064
Nabtesco Corp.	3,700	107,367
NEC Corp.	45,608	134,247
Nexon Co., Ltd.	7,400	78,983
NGK Insulators Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,000	171,107
NGK Spark Plug Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,200	140,054
NH Foods Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,000	138,487
Nikon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,634	169,612
Nippon Express Co., Ltd.	40,000	224,140
Nippon Paint Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,600	132,083
Nippon Yusen K.K.	44,000	126,946
Nissan Chemical Industries Ltd.	4,900	101,698
Nisshin Seifun Group, Inc.	8,300	97,863

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund (DIM)

Investments	Shares	Value
Nissin Foods Holdings Co., Ltd.	4,500	\$ 221,764
Nitori Holdings Co., Ltd.	2,100	142,539
Nitto Denko Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,005	402,086
Nomura Real Estate Holdings, Inc.	6,268	113,208
Nomura Research Institute Ltd.	7,490	282,300
NSK Ltd.	9,000	131,932
NTT Data Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,800	252,941
NTT Urban Development Corp.	8,500	85,195
Obayashi Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,000	201,626
Odakyu Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,000	132,791
Oji Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	44,862	184,049
Omron Corp.	4,400	198,858
Oracle Corp.	3,668	158,128
Osaka Gas Co., Ltd.	65,000	272,466
Otsuka Corp.	3,000	128,080
Park24 Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,600	94,244
Resona Holdings, Inc.	93,000	462,654
Ricoh Co., Ltd.	30,860	336,584
Sankyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,100	217,448
Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	10,200	148,843
SBI Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,500	78,916
Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,873	129,775
Seiko Epson Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,928	176,415
Sekisui Chemical Co., Ltd.	16,000	207,997
Sekisui House Ltd.	33,352	485,436
Seven Bank Ltd.	35,700	176,528
Shimadzu Corp.	10,000	111,820
Shimamura Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,100	101,997
Shimano, Inc.	700	104,365
Shimizu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	34,000	230,494
Shinsei Bank Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,806	63,387
Shionogi & Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,800	460,863
Shiseido Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,800	120,946
Shizuoka Bank Ltd. (The)	14,000	140,088
Showa Shell Sekiyu K.K. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,309	176,788
Sompo Japan Nipponkoa Holdings, Inc.	15,311	476,853
Sony Financial Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,809	174,134
Stanley Electric Co., Ltd.	3,000	67,967
Sumitomo Chemical Co., Ltd.	60,000	309,193
Sumitomo Dainippon Pharma Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	11,790	139,995
Sumitomo Electric Industries Ltd.	19,012	249,689
Sumitomo Heavy Industries Ltd.	17,500	114,843
Sumitomo Metal Mining Co., Ltd.	19,000	278,603
Sumitomo Rubber Industries Ltd.	12,400	229,337
Sundrug Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,400	72,846
Suntory Beverage & Food Ltd.	11,300	485,262

Suzuken Co., Ltd.	2,530	77,319
Sysmex Corp.	1,800	100,113
T&D Holdings, Inc.	21,051	290,422
Taiheiyo Cement Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,000	61,205
Taisei Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	37,876	214,449
Taiyo Nippon Sanso Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,000	95,668
Takashimaya Co., Ltd.	6,415	63,174
TDK Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,100	220,755
Terumo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,500	224,682
THK Co., Ltd.	2,300	58,687
Tobu Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	30,000	142,589
Toho Co., Ltd.	5,000	122,493
Toho Gas Co., Ltd.	14,000	81,834
Tokyo Electron Ltd.	2,294	160,336
Tokyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	30,000	186,116
TonenGeneral Sekiyu K.K.	30,104	260,311
Toppan Printing Co., Ltd.	23,000	177,594
Toray Industries, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	38,290	321,518
Tosoh Corp.	12,000	60,638
TOTO Ltd.	7,000	104,190
Toyo Seikan Group Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,900	86,686
Toyo Suisan Kaisha Ltd.	4,200	148,143
Toyoda Gosei Co., Ltd.	7,100	159,021
Toyota Tsusho Corp.	10,400	276,206
Trend Micro, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,430	179,302
Unicharm Corp.	5,900	155,070
USS Co., Ltd.	15,700	272,042
West Japan Railway Co.	7,376	387,667
Yamaguchi Financial Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,000	80,725
Yamaha Corp.	4,700	82,458
Yamaha Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,060	219,238
Yamato Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	11,100	256,570
	4.010	70 749
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,818	70,748
	4,818 14,000	70,748 144,757
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The)		144,757
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) <b>Total Japan</b>		
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) <b>Total Japan</b> Netherlands 1.4%	14,000	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b>
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V.	14,000 3,699	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V.	14,000 3,699 6,199	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125	144,757 36,352,192 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155	144,757 36,352,192 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125	144,757 36,352,192 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155	144,757 36,352,192 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155	144,757 36,352,192 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4%	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b>
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) <b>Total Japan</b> Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. <b>Total Netherlands</b> New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd. Spark New Zealand Ltd. <b>Total New Zealand</b> Norway 2.4%	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057 253,960	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264 567,525 <b>2,140,886</b>
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd. Spark New Zealand Ltd. Total New Zealand Ltd.	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264 567,525
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) <b>Total Japan</b> Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. <b>Total Netherlands</b> New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd. Spark New Zealand Ltd. <b>Total New Zealand</b> Norway 2.4%	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057 253,960	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264 567,525 <b>2,140,886</b>
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) <b>Total Japan</b> Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. <b>Total Netherlands</b> New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd. Spark New Zealand Ltd. <b>Total New Zealand</b> Norway 2.4% Aker ASA Class A	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057 253,960 6,303	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264 567,525 <b>2,140,886</b> 138,040
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) <b>Total Japan</b> Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. <b>Total Netherlands</b> New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd. Spark New Zealand Ltd. <b>Total New Zealand</b> Norway 2.4% Aker ASA Class A Gjensidjeg Forsikring ASA Marine Harvest ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057 253,960 6,303 52,519	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264 567,525 <b>2,140,886</b> 138,040 907,129 700,301
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd. Spark New Zealand Ltd. Total New Zealand Norway 2.4% Aker ASA Class A Gjensidige Forsikring ASA Marine Harvest ASA <sup>(a)</sup> Norsk Hydro ASA	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057 253,960 6,303 52,519 60,981 84,479	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264 567,525 <b>2,140,886</b> 138,040 907,129 700,301 444,350
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) <b>Total Japan</b> Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. <b>Total Netherlands</b> New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd. Spark New Zealand Ltd. <b>Total New Zealand</b> Norway 2.4% Aker ASA Class A Gjensidjeg Forsikring ASA Marine Harvest ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057 253,960 6,303 52,519 60,981 84,479 73,420	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264 567,525 <b>2,140,886</b> 138,040 907,129 700,301 444,350 555,267
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) <b>Total Japan</b> Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. <b>Total Netherlands</b> New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd. Spark New Zealand Ltd. <b>Total New Zealand</b> Norway 2.4% Aker ASA Class A Gjensidige Forsikring ASA Marine Harvest ASA <sup>(a)</sup> Norsk Hydro ASA Orkla ASA	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057 253,960 6,303 52,519 60,981 84,479 73,420 2,362	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264 567,525 <b>2,140,886</b> 138,040 907,129 700,301 444,350 555,267 136,929
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The) Total Japan Netherlands 1.4% Aalberts Industries N.V. Boskalis Westminster N.V. Delta Lloyd N.V. Gemalto N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Koninklijke Vopak N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> Randstad Holding N.V. Wolters Kluwer N.V. Total Netherlands New Zealand 1.4% Auckland International Airport Ltd. Contact Energy Ltd. Fletcher Building Ltd. Fonterra Co-operative Group Ltd. Mighty River Power Ltd. Spark New Zealand Ltd. Total New Zealand Ltd. Total New Zealand Ltd. Norway 2.4% Aker ASA Class A Gjensidige Forsikring ASA Marine Harvest ASA <sup>(a)</sup> Norsk Hydro ASA	14,000 3,699 6,199 22,108 891 4,125 8,155 15,503 160,634 57,419 64,911 9,722 139,057 253,960 6,303 52,519 60,981 84,479 73,420	144,757 <b>36,352,192</b> 116,282 304,924 416,469 70,976 227,715 494,678 506,166 <b>2,137,210</b> 542,068 257,490 409,858 40,681 323,264 567,525 <b>2,140,886</b> 138,040 907,129 700,301 444,350 555,267

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund (DIM)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Yara International ASA	13,301	\$ 676,677
		+,
Total Norway		3,778,388
Portugal 0.6%		5,770,500
EDP Renovaveis S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	8.421	57,883
Jeronimo Martins, SGPS, S.A.	25,584	321,483
NOS, SGPS	17,319	125,387
Portucel S.A.	54,572	244,346
Portugal Telecom, SGPS, S.A. Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	42,004	24,361
Sonae, SGPS, S.A.	121,980	185,505
Total Portugal		958,965
Singapore 3.9%		
CapitaLand Ltd.	176,900	461,691
City Developments Ltd.	17,900	131,278
ComfortDelGro Corp., Ltd.	135,800	286,114
First Resources Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	54,000	74,404
Frasers Centrepoint Ltd.	69,900	89,687
Great Eastern Holdings Ltd.	11,600	210,571
Hutchison Port Holdings Trust <sup>(a)</sup>	965,485	671,012
Jardine Cycle & Carriage Ltd.	15,900	475,945
M1 Ltd.	69,900	198,739
Olam International Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	119,900	173,509
SATS Ltd.	85,800	192,654
Sembcorp Industries Ltd.	104,000	319,953
Sembcorp Marine Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	93,151	198,295
SIA Engineering Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	95,936	280,457
Singapore Airlines Ltd.	54,961	478,810
Singapore Exchange Ltd.	47,700	283,063
Singapore Post Ltd.	111,300	159,035
Singapore Press Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	152,848	466,890
Singapore Technologies Engineering Ltd.	171,600	435,349
StarHub Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	146,994	466,154
United Industrial Corp., Ltd.	31,800	79,518
Total Singapore		6 122 129
Total Singapore Spain 2.7%		6,133,128
Abengoa S.A. Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	35,652	129,421
Acerinox S.A.	8,471	142,154
Bankinter S.A.	15,400	117,547
Bolsas y Mercados Espanoles SHMSF S.A.	7,822	348,466
Distribuidora Internacional de Alimentacion S.A.	10,946	85,654
Ebro Foods S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	11,269	210,106
	22,414	641.054

Enagas S.A. Indra Sistemas S.A.<sup>(a)</sup> 641,054

82,770

22,414

7,051

Mapfre S.A.	212,460	775,591
Obrascon Huarte Lain S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,309	134,399
Prosegur Cia de Seguridad S.A.	19,353	110,161
Red Electrica Corp. S.A.	10,038	816,539
Tecnicas Reunidas S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,903	163,900
Viscofan S.A.	2,874	175,632
Zardoya Otis S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,840	230,114

Total Spain		4,163,508
Sweden 4.8%		
AAK AB	1,974	110,900
Alfa Laval AB <sup>(a)</sup>	13,646	268,203
Atlas Copco AB Class B	21,453	634,084
Axfood AB <sup>(a)</sup>	3,791	200,231
BillerudKorsnas AB	4,860	78,445
Boliden AB	13,552	269,341
Castellum AB	15,598	235,669
Electrolux AB Series B <sup>(a)</sup>	17,448	500,130
Elekta AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	13,554	121,724
Getinge AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	8,285	205,202
Hexagon AB Class B	6,480	230,375
Husqvarna AB Class B	28,523	206,711
ICA Gruppen AB	10,643	356,780
Intrum Justitia AB	2,390	67,066
Investment AB Latour Class B	11,333	324,718
JM AB	2,735	91,082
Lundbergforetagen AB Class B	6,292	287,603
Meda AB Class A	11,048	174,866
Modern Times Group MTG AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	5,024	154,028
NCC AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	2,173	71,963
Saab AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	5,984	159,938
Securitas AB Class B	21,832	313,150
Skanska AB Class B	27,875	625,115
SKF AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	19,768	510,701
Swedish Match AB	10,207	300,148
Tele2 AB Class B	23,699	283,320
Trelleborg AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	9,052	179,066
Volvo AB Class A	29,602	359,382
Wallenstam AB Class B	6,743	111,340

#### **Total Sweden**

Total Sweden		7,431,281
Switzerland 3.6%		
Actelion Ltd. Registered Shares*	2,909	337,232
Aryzta AG*	913	56,164
Baloise Holding AG Registered Shares	4,012	531,601
Clariant AG Registered Shares*	15,351	307,241
DKSH Holding AG <sup>(a)</sup>	1,208	98,749
EMS-Chemie Holding AG Registered Shares	817	333,302
Galenica AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	181	158,396
GAM Holding AG*	10,639	221,258
Geberit AG Registered Shares	1,110	417,121
Julius Baer Group Ltd.*	3,186	159,940
Lonza Group AG Registered Shares*	2,439	305,095
OC Oerlikon Corp. AG Registered Shares*	3,862	44,930
Panalpina Welttransport Holding AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	1,216	177,649
Partners Group Holding AG	1,899	567,960
Schindler Holding AG Participation Certificate	1,940	323,167
Schindler Holding AG Registered Shares	1,921	314,662
Sonova Holding AG Registered Shares	1,329	185,127
STMicroelectronics N.V.	54,907	512,450
Straumann Holding AG Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	718	196,631
Sulzer AG Registered Shares	1,359	149,710
Swiss Life Holding AG Registered Shares*	698	172,829

**Total Switzerland** 

5,571,214

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund (DIM)

Investments	Shares	Value
United Kingdom 16.7% Aberdeen Asset Management PLC	88,624	\$ 604,661
Admiral Group PLC	16,079	365,200
Aggreko PLC	6,656	150,880
Amec Foster Wheeler PLC	16,678	224,188
Amlin PLC	39,775	298,478
Ashmore Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	52,513	221,784
Ashtead Group PLC	6,915	111,276
Babcock International Group PLC	12,350	180,494
Balfour Beatty PLC	65,355	232,944
Barratt Developments PLC	20,552	161,242
BBA Aviation PLC	14,268	71,295
Bellway PLC	4,452	130,924
Berendsen PLC	5,467	90,653
Berkeley Group Holdings PLC	14,465	566,681
Booker Group PLC	61,303	132,593
British Land Co. PLC (The)	55,207	682,274
Britvic PLC	7,727	84,253
Bunzl PLC	11,067	300,814
Burberry Group PLC	13,373	344,039
Capita PLC	28,907	478,903
Carillion PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	31,257	151,685
Carnival PLC	9,413	460,570
Close Brothers Group PLC	7,444	172,279
Cobham PLC	57,043	257,598
Croda International PLC	5,080	206,555
Daily Mail & General Trust PLC Class A Non-Voting Shares	25,196	330,834
Derwent London PLC	2,185	111,062
Direct Line Insurance Group PLC	105,376	499,014
Dixons Carphone PLC	9,774	59,881
Drax Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	24,087	130,120
DS Smith PLC	34,317	175,857
easyJet PLC	14,240	397,842
Essentra PLC	3,846	56,723
Evraz PLC	96,794	269,708
Fresnillo PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	10,673	108,136
G4S PLC	85,687	376,265
GKN PLC	66,803	355,620
Greene King PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	7,820	97,050
Halma PLC	13,438	139,342
Hammerson PLC	34,011	335,754
Hargreaves Lansdown PLC	22,597	386,441
Hikma Pharmaceuticals PLC	2,958	93,532
Home Retail Group PLC	18,839	46,145
ICAP PLC	55,877	437,144
IG Group Holdings PLC	35,231	370,810

IMI PLC	13,413	253,873
Inchcape PLC	23,555	277,991
Inmarsat PLC	31,993	439,554
InterContinental Hotels Group PLC	7,751	303,078
Interest Group PLC	4,277	158,603
•	69,048	356,706
Intu Properties PLC		
Investec PLC	47,956	399,380
ITV PLC	121,862	457,507
J Sainsbury PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	185,021	711,929
Jardine Lloyd Thompson Group PLC	12,510	194,439
John Wood Group PLC	10,130	95,491
Johnson Matthey PLC	7,010	352,359
Jupiter Fund Management PLC	19,663	119,386
London Stock Exchange Group PLC	13,775	502,841
Man Group PLC	170,381	515,473
Marks & Spencer Group PLC	105,880	840,907
Meggitt PLC	28,690	233,608
Melrose Industries PLC	40,705	167,684
Millennium & Copthorne Hotels PLC	17,818	151,828
Mondi PLC	19,449	374,759
Pennon Group PLC	21,340	261,671
Persimmon PLC*	25,418	627,501
PZ Cussons PLC	15,125	76,902
Rentokil Initial PLC	55,462	112,550
Rexam PLC	38,525	331,132
Rightmove PLC	3,637	161,812
Rotork PLC	2,151	79,127
Sage Group PLC (The)	65,733	455,409
Schroders PLC	7,719	366,684
Segro PLC	65,503	405,391
Severn Trent PLC	16,583	506,874
Smiths Group PLC	17,388	288,584
Spectris PLC	3,209	102,897
Spirax-Sarco Engineering PLC	1,467	74,262
Stagecoach Group PLC	33,575	174,049
TalkTalk Telecom Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	52,667	269,032
Tate & Lyle PLC	31,805	282,107
Taylor Wimpey PLC	30,067	69,139
Travis Perkins PLC	6,751	195,426
United Utilities Group PLC	54,031	748,351
Vedanta Resources PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	13,722	101,852
Victrex PLC	2,294	63,852
Weir Group PLC (The)	6,761	170,724
• • • •	6,709	
Whitbread PLC		522,377
William Hill PLC	51,923	285,889
WM Morrison Supermarkets PLC	290,483	834,415
Total United Kingdom		25,934,948
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$131,037,639)		153,805,754
EXCHANGE-TRADED FUNDS 0.4%		
United States 0.4%		
WisdomTree Australia Dividend Fund <sup>(a)(b)</sup>	5,339	285,049
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund <sup>(b)</sup>	5,208	287,065
TOTAL EXCHANGE-TRADED FUNDS		
(Cost: \$581,666)		572,114

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

#### WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund (DIM)

March 31, 2015

Investments S INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 16.3% United States 16.3%	Shares	Value
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(c)</sup>		
(Cost: \$25,308,980) <sup>(d)</sup>	25,308,980 \$	25,308,980
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 115.6%		
(Cost: \$156,928,285)		179,686,848
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (15.6)%		(24,273,031)
NET ASSETS 100.0%	\$	155,413,817

\* Non-income producing security.

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Affiliated company (See Note 7).

(c) Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(d) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$25,467,961 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$26,926,186. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$1,617,206. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

RSP Risparmio Italian Savings Shares

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

#### WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS)

Investments	Shares		Value
COMMON STOCKS 98.4% Australia 16.1%			
Australia 16.1% Acrux Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	550,598	\$	361,741
Adelaide Brighton Ltd.	1,429,646	φ	4,947,567
Aderate Brighton Etc. Ainsworth Game Technology Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	229,406		506,486
Altium Ltd.	208,096		707,439
Analgamated Holdings Ltd.	248,998		2,233,207
Amaganated Holdings Etd. Amcom Telecommunications Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	325,573		671,548
AP Eagers Ltd.	220,509		1,260,065
ARB Corp., Ltd.	84,232		798,572
Arrium Ltd.	2,906,171		377,429
Atlas Iron Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	357,260		35,481
Auas non Etd.	629,623		132,275
Austorine Ed. Austorokers Holdings Ltd.	116,274		771.023
Austin Engineering Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	568,328		334,314
Australian Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.	1,904,736		2,641,049
Automotive Holdings Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	642,054		2,060,088
BC Iron Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	670,733		189,590
Beach Energy Ltd.	903,525		700,602
Bradken Ltd.	591,231		833,333
	174.617		
Breville Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	,		1,007,160
Brickworks Ltd. BT Investment Management Ltd.	196,256 465,492		2,166,485
6			3,260,968
Cabcharge Australia Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Cardno Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	474,578 382,482		1,682,250
carsales.com Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	,		958,407
	296,411		2,339,158
Cash Converters International Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	714,056		490,953
Cedar Woods Properties Ltd.	335,158		1,421,044
Collins Foods Ltd.	303,136		592,847
Corporate Travel Management Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	92,219		827,091
CSG Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	862,566		971,962
CSR Ltd.	431,228		1,327,630
Domino s Pizza Enterprises Ltd <sup>a</sup>	71,107		2,019,156
Downer EDI Ltd.	775,977		2,649,850
DuluxGroup Ltd.	613,256		2,998,381
Echo Entertainment Group Ltd.	830,255		2,866,916
Evolution Mining Ltd.	462,710		302,232
Fairfax Media Ltd.	3,467,011		2,529,435
G8 Education Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	422,814		1,085,310
GrainCorp Ltd. Class A	501,926		3,608,231
Greencross Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,000		140,391
GUD Holdings Ltd.	328,414		2,067,349
Hills Ltd.	459,231		303,468
iiNET Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	192,407		1,297,916
Infomedia Ltd.	227,929		214,175
Invocare Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	169,691		1,703,410

	700.004	
IOOF Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	708,831	5,572,154
Iress Ltd.	315,337	2,529,468
JB Hi-Fi Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	169,805	2,421,920
M2 Group Ltd.	256,493	1,986,911
Macquarie Atlas Roads Group <sup>(a)</sup>	372,456	924,748
Magellan Financial Group Ltd.	167,629	2,515,102
McMillan Shakespeare Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	149,481	1,358,933
Metcash Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,302,781	3,910,898
Mineral Resources Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	528,232	2,723,915
MMA Offshore Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	631,928	318,623
MMG Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,644,000	2,185,230
Monadelphous Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	314,429	2,399,679
Mortgage Choice Ltd.	312,811	609,379
Mount Gibson Iron Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,084,772	182,317
Myer Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,079,004	2,152,086
MyState Ltd.	252,494	995,327
NIB Holdings Ltd.	976,881	2,761,267
Northern Star Resources Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	701,602	1,232,775
Nufarm Ltd.	228,481	1,160,745
OrotonGroup Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	325,602	661,658
OZ Minerals Ltd.	458,717	1,380,721
OzForex Group Ltd.	135,535	249,536
Pacific Brands Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,350,421	1,177,395
PanAust Ltd.	445,494	585,377
Perpetual Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	67,791	2,849,428
Premier Investments Ltd.	277,880	2,719,389
Primary Health Care Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,017,908	4,276,970
Prime Media Group Ltd.	1,824,131	1,233,287
Programmed Maintenance Services Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	370,125	684,272
Qube Holdings Ltd.	819,783	1,860,032
RCR Tomlinson Ltd.	276,929	422,062
Reckon Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	436,688	643,863
Regis Resources Ltd.*(a)	2,171,201	2,181,176
Reject Shop Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	105,763	541,344
Retail Food Group Ltd.	319,201	1,721,607
Royal Wolf Holdings Ltd.	158,886	246,403
SAI Global Ltd.	313,276	990,815
Seven Group Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	640,318	3,526,923
Seven West Media Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,801,755	2,868,137
Sigma Pharmaceuticals Ltd.	3,267,485	2,221,614
Skilled Group Ltd.	536,523	514,395
Slater & Gordon Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	168,692	972,986
Southern Cross Media Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,642,921	2,321,919
STW Communications Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,388,172	737,043
Sunland Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	382,477	556,628
Super Retail Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	418,789	3,074,565
Tabcorp Holdings Ltd.	1,426,394	5,165,149
Tassal Group Ltd.	187,421	486,813
Treasury Group Ltd.	83,354	829,091
UXC Ltd.	614,701	370,985
Village Roadshow Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	247,545	1,062,810
Virtus Health Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	90,524	506,912
Total Australia		147,976,766
Austria 0.9%		

32,118	1,542,577
44,303	695,402
129,346	1,454,467
25,893	1,741,404
56,031	487,436
32,095	944,478
95,245	864,377
	44,303 129,346 25,893 56,031 32,095

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Wienerberger AG <sup>(a)</sup>	31,340	\$ 500,512
Total Austria		8,230,653
Belgium 1.5%		
Barco N.V. <sup>(a)</sup>	11,314	673,421
Cie Maritime Belge S.A.	13,144	194,386
Cofinimmo S.A.	33,652	3,944,925
D ieteren S.A./N.V.	43,802	1,534,553
EVS Broadcast Equipment S.A.	28,690	1,066,594
Exmar N.V.	125,261	1,280,728
Fagron <sup>(a)</sup>	19,750	769,023
Melexis N.V.	37,822	2,254,455
N.V. Bekaert S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	64,340	1,734,784
Recticel S.A.	60,252	344,714
Total Belgium		13,797,583
China 2.1%		-, -, -,
Beijing Tong Ren Tang Chinese Medicine Co., Ltd.	513,692	755,327
BYD Electronic International Co., Ltd.	562,782	711,367
China Overseas Grand Oceans Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,492,000	696,634
CITIC Telecom International Holdings Ltd.	3,966,822	1,427,494
CPMC Holdings Ltd.	408,000	214,708
Dah Chong Hong Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,858,000	1,408,163
Goldpac Group Ltd.	241,922	142,288
Poly Property Group Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,528,129	3,660,630
Shenzhen Investment Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,082,000	4,842,654
Shougang Fushan Resources Group Ltd.	8,564,000	1,745,264
Sinotruk Hong Kong Ltd.	407,500	243,353
Yuexiu Property Co., Ltd.	19,158,000	3,755,962
<b>T</b> : 1 011		
Total China		19,603,844
Denmark 0.6%		
DFDS A/S	14,276	1,516,671
NKT Holding A/S <sup>(a)</sup>	23,884	1,527,601
Schouw & Co.	20,660	989,042
SimCorp A/S <sup>(a)</sup>	29,204	957,233
Spar Nord Bank A/S	46,514	448,022
Total Denmark		5,438,569
Finland 2.4%		
Amer Sports Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	105,751	2,271,531
Caverion Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	100,654	1,020,486
Citycon Oyj	347,120	1,127,368
F-Secure Oyj	183,314	529,605
Kamin Ovi(a)	245 001	2 047 428

Kemira Oyj<sup>(a)</sup>

3,047,438

245,881

6 6		
Konecranes Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	98,715	3,116,984
Lassila & Tikanoja Oyj	61,241	1,136,554
Metsa Board Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	214,870	1,320,006
Outotec Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	46,344	283,709
PKC Group Oyj	33,351	740,736
Raisio Oyj Class V	101,790	440,569
Ramirent Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	184,507	1,309,841
Technopolis Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	165,956	746,812
Tieto Oyj	108,273	2,546,645
Tikkurila Oyj	52,989	1,012,432
Uponor Oyj	60,236	1,018,922
YIT Oyj <sup>(a)</sup>	119,624	657,155
Total Finland		22,326,793
France 1.5%		· · · / · ·
ABC Arbitrage	85,653	466,396
Albioma S.A.	40,314	770,257
Alten S.A.	26,516	1,216,445
Altran Technologies S.A.	112,490	1,125,143
Bourbon S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	98,313	1,684,131
Derichebourg S.A.	145,962	447,402
IPSOS	39,246	1,096,326
Lectra	46,049	647,882
Nexity S.A.	109,960	4,595,745
Saft Groupe S.A.	31,845	1,171,060
Total France		13,220,787
Germany 2.7%		
Aurelius AG	48,745	2,041,732
Aurubis AG <sup>(a)</sup>	36,670	2,078,271
BayWa AG	18,542	726,267
Bechtle AG	17,281	1,235,340
CompuGroup Medical AG	37,010	1,070,433
Drillisch AG <sup>(a)</sup>	115,860	4,544,937
Gerresheimer AG	18,920	1,043,639
Gerry Weber International AG <sup>(a)</sup>	27,239	942,001
Hamburger Hafen und Logistik AG <sup>(a)</sup>	67,593	1,418,867
Indus Holding AG	25,019	1,246,249
Jenoptik AG	34,547	467,318
MLP AG	185,956	775,300
NORMA Group SE	20,168	1,015,116
QSC AG <sup>(a)</sup>	74,612	156,500
Sixt SE	39,530	1,761,467
Takkt AG	54,592	999,379
Vossloh AG <sup>(a)</sup>	6,572	402,889
Wacker Neuson SE	50,967	1,273,492
Wincor Nixdorf AG	33,578	1,577,385
Total Germany Hong Kong 1.9%		24,776,582
China Power International Development I td (a)	14 116 914	7 202 490

China Power International Development Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,116,814	7,392,480
Dah Sing Banking Group Ltd.	1,435,200	2,487,935
Dah Sing Financial Holdings Ltd.	365,829	2,165,799
Emperor Watch & Jewellery Ltd.	3,950,000	129,917
Kowloon Development Co., Ltd.	1,774,000	2,057,030
Lippo China Resources Ltd.	6,440,000	245,039
Liu Chong Hing Investment Ltd.	496,000	621,196
Singamas Container Holdings Ltd.	2,448,000	397,841
Tradelink Electronic Commerce Ltd.	1,448,000	323,104
Vitasoy International Holdings Ltd.	747,364	1,168,321
Welling Holding Ltd.	3,117,518	595,111

Total Hong Kong Ireland 0.9%		17,583,773
C&C Group PLC	343,694	1,408,220
FBD Holdings PLC	28,004	301,515

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS)

Investments	Shares	Value	
Grafton Group PLC	138,751	\$ 1,669,43	5
Greencore Group PLC	356,517	1,706,30	02
Irish Continental Group PLC	284,398	1,267,59	
Origin Enterprises PLC*	89,725	785,37	2
UDG Healthcare PLC	178,712	1,253,53	4
Total Ireland		8,391,96	8
Israel 3.0%			
B Communications Ltd.*	45,378	766,70	3
Delek Automotive Systems Ltd.	315,620	3,715,97	8
First International Bank of Israel Ltd.	179,499	2,469,03	1
Fox Wizel Ltd.	23,312	540,25	5
Gazit-Globe Ltd.	250,889	3,104,01	5
Harel Insurance Investments & Financial Services Ltd.	565,696	2,638,78	
Ituran Location and Control Ltd.	44,525	982,82	
Jerusalem Economy Ltd.	118,971	425,42	
Magic Software Enterprises Ltd.	71,480	462,13	
Matrix IT Ltd.	170,404	857,44	
Migdal Insurance & Financial Holding Ltd.	2,450,097	3,032,50	
NICE-Systems Ltd.	36,268	2,224,39	
Phoenix Holdings Ltd. (The)	587,107	1,715,53	
Shikun & Binui Ltd.	981,243	2,174,59	
Shufersal Ltd.	465,137	1,043,45	
Strauss Group Ltd.*	72,083	1,127,09	5
Total Israel		27,280,16	7
Italy 2.6%			
Ansaldo STS SpA	41,637	421,69	2
Astaldi SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	100,992	854,70	7
ASTM SpA	66,832	946,74	-6
Banca IFIS SpA	82,093	1,714,86	,5
Banca Popolare di Sondrio SCARL	116,919	533,92	
Cairo Communication SpA	212,829	1,261,75	
Danieli & C. Officine Meccaniche SpA	30,210	751,76	
Datalogic SpA	52,092	598,63	
DiaSorin SpA	35,989	1,582,03	
ERG SpA	230,226	3,009,18	
Falck Renewables SpA	429,069	554,36	
Immobiliare Grande Distribuzione SIIQ SpA	1,232,024	1,230,57	
Industria Macchine Automatiche SpA	52,477	2,474,21	
Interpump Group SpA	84,243	1,368,91	
Iren SpA	1,893,596	2,595,02	
MARR SpA <sup>(a)</sup>	121,645	2,083,81	
Societa Cattolica di Assicurazioni SCRL	64,487	562,03	
Vittoria Assicurazioni SpA	64,422	671,13	
Zignago Vetro SpA	117,392	716,12	9

Total Italy		23,931,516
Japan 28.9%	260.000	1 505 007
77 Bank Ltd. (The)	269,000	1,525,287
Accordia Golf Co., Ltd.	119,800	1,151,798
Achilles Corp.	257,000	321,451
ADEKA Corp. Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	79,500	1,030,169
Advantest Corp. (6) Aeon Delight Co., Ltd.	70,400 35,800	891,704
Ai Holdings Corp.	36,000	857,648 658,612
Air Holdings Colp. Aica Kogyo Co., Ltd.	34,100	796,164
Aichi Steel Corp.	227,940	1,085,293
Aida Engineering Ltd.	56,800	653,609
Airport Facilities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	86,000	483,335
Akebono Brake Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	97,600	358,090
Akita Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	239,000	731,399
Amano Corp.	66,000	790,844
Anritsu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	71,165	497,873
Aoyama Trading Co., Ltd.	56,400	1,841,201
Arcs Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,000	744,724
Ariake Japan Co., Ltd.	24,700	849,593
Asahi Diamond Industrial Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	54,500	624,870
ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,888	468,821
Autobacs Seven Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	73,400	1,161,057
Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	44,000	703,340
Azbil Corp.	59,200	1,609,272
Bank of Iwate Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	13,400	581,030
Bank of Nagoya Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	191,000	635,472
Bank of Saga Ltd. (The)	419,764	1,060,567
Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd.	52,000	747,967
Belc Co., Ltd.	13,600	395,214
Belluna Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	124,000	607,980
Bic Camera, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	44,000	458,620
Broadleaf Co., Ltd.	21,600	422,904
Calsonic Kansei Corp.	132,000	877,248
Cawachi Ltd.	38,100	664,625
Central Glass Co., Ltd.	214,000	1,011,782
Chiyoda Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	29,700	670,401
Cosmo Oil Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	308,000	416,060
Dai-Dan Co., Ltd.	57,258	391,030
Daibiru Corp.	64,200	663,815
Daido Steel Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	103,000	462,072
Daifuku Co., Ltd.	48,500	642,218
Daiichi Jitsugyo Co., Ltd.	52,442	264,123
Daiichikosho Co., Ltd.	26,200	814,893
Daiken Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Daikoku Denki Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	228,000 35,900	515,222
Daikyo, Inc.	308,000	519,977 464,857
Daikyo, Inc. Daio Paper Corp.	48,000	404,837 412,258
Daisan Bank Ltd. (The)	317,000	499,587
Daishi Bank Ltd. (The)	269,000	948,818
Daiwabo Holdings Co., Ltd.	545,000	877,090
DCM Holdings Co., Ltd.	128,800	966,604
Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	110,600	2,168,193
Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K.	377,000	1,490,081
DIC Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	544,000	1,587,659
DMG Mori Seiki Co., Ltd.	34,500	531,057
Doshisha Co., Ltd.	30,800	479,240
Doutor Nichires Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	38,400	643,922
Dunlop Sports Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	86,749	877,436
Dynam Japan Holdings Co., Ltd.	748,651	1,452,294
Earth Chemical Co., Ltd.	25,000	864,082
EDION Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	107,600	811,094
•		- ,

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS)

Investments	Shares	Value
Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	366,000	\$ 732,458
Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The)	345,000	1,050,031
Endo Lighting Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,900	364,153
Exedy Corp.	36,200	864,212
Ezaki Glico Co., Ltd.	24,499	992,830
FCC Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	57,551	900,757
Foster Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	37,285	932,708
France Bed Holdings Co., Ltd.	228,000	340,313
Fudo Tetra Corp.	126,800	251,644
Fuji Corp., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	129,700	718,122
Fuji Seal International, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,800	272,937
Fuji Soft, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,000	284,144
Fujibo Holdings, Inc.	99,000	246,829
Fujikura Ltd.	141,000	619,612
Fujimi, Inc.	49,041	846,895
Fujitec Co., Ltd.	39,500	386,683
Fujitsu General Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	42,000	551,945
Fukui Bank Ltd. (The)	250,000	544,090
Fukuyama Transporting Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	136,000	725,787
Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.	78,000	737,561
Furukawa Co., Ltd.	304,000	537,403
Furukawa Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	351,000	594,146
Geo Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	96,500	1,021,126
Glory Ltd.	33,200	927,413
GMO Internet, Inc.	62,224	766,872
Gree, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	136,700	951,799
GS Yuasa Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	164,000	739,829
Gulliver International Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	53,540	441,981
H2O Retailing Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,500	179,345
Hakuto Co., Ltd.	70,294	841,125
Hanwa Co., Ltd.	238,000	968,472
Haseko Corp.	38,700	378,206
Hazama Ando Corp.	59,400	340,278
Heiwa Corp.	76,100	1,496,935
Heiwa Real Estate Co., Ltd.	42,000	591,169
Heiwado Co., Ltd.	57,500	1,319,491
Higashi-Nippon Bank Ltd. (The)	326,000	1,027,542
Hitachi Koki Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	116,800	953,489
Hitachi Kokusai Electric, Inc.	57,000	766,179
Hitachi Transport System Ltd.	50,000	757,557
Hitachi Zosen Corp.	35,000	180,946
Hogy Medical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,400	806,838
Hokuetsu Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	353,000	688,780
Hokuetsu Kishu Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	162,000	726,754
Horiba Ltd.	21,700	831,449
Hyakujushi Bank Ltd. (The)	254,000	840,842

lac. Corp.         56.00         491.120           line Kaina Kisha I.d.         33.375         44.325           line Kaina Kisha I.d.         31.100         1.13.080           linebia & Co., Lud.         37.00         492.281           T Holdings Corp.         49.00         1.05.135           liccha Enec Co., Lud.         49.00         1.05.135           liccha Enec Co., Lud.         49.00         1.03.99.00           liccha Enec Co., Lud.         1.00         62.00           line Took Eneros         1.14.000         628.00           line Took Enerois         1.14.000         732.00           line Took Enerois         1.14.000         732.00           lipan Aviation Electronis Indury Lud.         2.000         663.185           lipan Kell Mosk Lud. (The)*         2.000         665.83           lipan Neel Mosk Lud. (The)*         2.000         665.83           lipan Neel Mosk Lud. (The)         2.000         653.93           lipan Neel Mosk Lud. (The)         2.000         653.926           lipa			
line Kaink Kaiha Lad,         83,75         443,225           linaba Denki Sugo Co., Lud.         67,300         672,239           locki & Co., Lud.         67,300         422,291           locki & Co., Lud.         67,300         422,801           lochi Lad.         67,300         422,801           lochi Lad.         41,200         753,401           lochi Lad.         43,500         1,030,3921           locha Techro-Sultians Corp. <sup>10</sup> 90,800         1,880,004           lobal Corp. <sup>10</sup> 10,000         668,130           lovaiConnel Holdings Inc.         37,400         732,801           lowaiConnel Holdings Inc.         2,000         672,195           lowaiConnel Holdings Inc.         2,000         672,195           lapan Volke Co., Jud.         22,000         653,833           lapan Volke Co., Jud.         22,000         655,883           lapan Volke Co., Jud.         27,000         988,351           laga Bisterionics Co., Lud.         33,000         553,026           laga Bisterionics Co., Lud.         43,000         941,148           kaga Bisterionics Co., Lud.         33,000         553,226           laga Bisterionics Co., Lud.         33,000         553,226	Ichiyoshi Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	68,497 56,200	743,657
Insh Berki Sango Ca. Lad.11,101,28,089Insha & Co., Lad.27,000492,281IT Holdings Cop.41,20073,340Ito En Lad. <sup>10</sup> 49,0001,85,000Ito En Lad. <sup>10</sup> 49,0001,85,000Itocha Desc Co., Lad.90,00068,139Itocha Desc Co., Lad.10,00069,81,90Itocha Desc Co., Lad.71,00069,81,90Itocha Desc Co., Lad.71,00069,81,90Itoma Toch, Ito, Lad.23,00069,81,90Itoma Toch, Ito, Lad.23,000617,886Japan Aviaton Electronics Industy Lad.23,000617,886Japan Seel Works Lad. (The) <sup>10</sup> 174,000732,708Japan Valenc Eco., Lad.174,000732,708Japan Valenc Co., Lad.174,000732,708Kashonon Securite Co., Lad.174,000732,708Kashonon Securite Co., Lad.134,000931,811Kashonon Securite Co., Lad.143,000141,4108Kashonon Securite Co., Lad.143,000141,4108Ka	1		
inabata Co., Lul.         67,300         672,290           Lesk X Co., Lul.         757,000         922,891           T Holings Corp.         14,200         753,401           Los Lu Lot.         94,300         1.055,135           Itsche Enex Co., Lut.         116,000         618,339           Itsche Techno Solutions Corp.         99,800         1.889,064           Itsche Techno Solutions Corp.         114,000         742,048           Ivacatom Holing, Inc.         23,200         924,373           Jonal Con, Lud.         23,200         924,373           Jonal Con, Lud.         23,200         924,373           Jonal Neuron Holing, Inc.         23,000         742,445           Jonan Artimoni Informite Industry Lut.         23,000         742,445           Japan Artimoni Informite Industry Lut.         23,000         973,372           Japan Word Excite Co., Lut.         117,000         779,782           Japan Word Excite Co., Lut.         92,000         653,833           Jaroku Back, Cot, Lut.         25,600         988,851           Jaroku Back, Cot, Lut.         25,000         981,839           Jaroku Back, Cot, Lut.         25,000         981,831           Jaroku Back, Lut.         117,000         <			
leki & Co, Lui25,00492,80Ito Bein Lui41,200753,401Ito En Lui44,200753,401Itocha Enes, Co, Lui445,7001,203,992Itocha Tescho, Solutions Corp, <sup>40</sup> 90,8001,889,064Itoman Fosch, Enes, <sup>40</sup> 110,000668,130Ivatain Corp, <sup>40</sup> 114,000749,008Izami Co, Lui25,200924,573Jora Mito, Ito, Lui22,000672,244Japan Puip & Repret Co, Lui22,000672,392Japan Vation Electronis Industry Lui22,000673,886Japan Vation Co, Lui22,000663,883Japan Vation Co, Lui22,000663,883Japan Vation Co, Lui22,000663,883Japan Vation Co, Lui22,000981,839Japan Vation Co, Lui (The)25,000981,839Jaro Nation Co, Lui (The)25,000981,839Jaro Nation Co, Lui (The)25,000981,839Jaro Nation Co, Lui (The)35,000553,202Kasonn Koming, Co, Lui (The)35,000553,202 <tr< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></tr<>			
IT Holdings Corp.41.200733.401Ites En Laf.49.3001.055.115Ites En Ser, S., Lad.147,7001.203.392Iteshar Escho. Solutions Corp. <sup>100</sup> 10.000608.130Itacia Sont Boldings, Inc.37,400528.605Ivaila Corp. Italings, Inc.23.200924.578Jonil Corp. Lad.25.200924.578Jonil Corp. Italing, Inc.23.000672.2195Japan Aviation Electronics Industry Lad.25.000672.2195Japan Stell Works Lud. (The) <sup>100</sup> 174.000773.2708Japan Voil Breit Co., Lud.174.000773.2708Japan Stell Works Lud. (The) <sup>100</sup> 257.000981.839Javan Bahi, Lid. (The)267.000981.839Javan Bahi, Lid. (The)257.000981.839K & Holdings Corp. <sup>11</sup> 35.600573.200Kagome Co., Lud.35.600573.200Kagome Co., Lud.90.000891.614Kasen Paramaccuscia Co., Lud.90.000891.614Kasen Paramaccuscia Co., Lud.90.000891.614Kasen Paramaccuscia Co., Lud.93.600971.825Kasen Paramaccuscia Co., Lud.93.600971.825Kasen Paramaccuscia Co., Lud.93.600971.825Kasen Paramaccuscia Co., Lud.93.600971.825Kasen Paramacuscia Co., Lud.93.60097			
Inc En Lefa <sup>10</sup> 49.001.055.13Inche Lace Xo, Lid145.7001.033.992Inche Techno-Solutions Corp. <sup>60</sup> 9.08.00.088.130Ivail Corp. <sup>60</sup> 11.0006.08.130Ivail Corp. <sup>60</sup> 11.4007.94.068Izami Corp. <sup>60</sup> 11.4007.94.068Izami Corp. <sup>60</sup> 21.5007.24.244Japan Pilo & Flager Co. Lid.22.5006.17.886Japan Pilo & Flager Co. Lid.22.5006.17.886Japan Vilot Co. Lid.11.0007.95.7512Japan Vilot Co. Lid.22.5006.65.851Japan Vilot Co. Lid.22.5009.84.551Japan Vilot Co. Lid.22.5009.84.551Java Holding Co. Lid.25.6009.84.551Java Holding Co. Lid.25.6009.84.551Java Holding Co. Lid.25.6009.84.551Java Kon Co. Lid. <sup>10</sup> 35.6005.53.926Kagame Co. Lid. <sup>10</sup> 35.6005.53.926Kagame Co. Lid. <sup>10</sup> 35.6005.53.926Kagame Co. Lid. <sup>10</sup> 35.6005.53.926Kagame Co. Lid. <sup>10</sup> 14.0008.1.57.40Kane Tharmacentical Co. Lid.9.0008.91.111Kane Corp.3.1.5006.54.822Kason Karonacentical Co. Lid.14.0008.91.111Kane Korp.3.1.5006.54.822Kason Karonacentical Co. Lid.14.0008.91.111Kane Korp.3.1.5006.54.822Kason Karonacentical Co. Lid.14.00014.07.50Kasonacenetical Co. Lid.14.00014.07.50 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
Inche Incer, C.b., Lid.12,03,092Hoham Foods, Inc., 1000,000Hoham Foods, Inc., 1000,000Ivacario, Corp., 1037,400Ivacario, Corp., 1037,400Ivacario, Corp., 1025,200Joural Cos, Lid.25,200Joural Cos, Lid.25,200Japan Aviation Electronics Industry Lid.25,000Japan Stell Works Lid. (The)'174,000Japan Stell Works Lid. (The)'073,27,008Japan Stell Works Lid. (The)'29,000Jorks Bab. Kid. (The)'20,000Jorks Bab. Kid. (The)'22,100Jorks Bab. Kid. (The)'22,100Jorks Bab. Kid. (The)'35,000Jorks Bab. Kid. (The)'22,100Jorks Bab. Kid. (The)'22,100Jorks Bab. Kid. (The)'22,100Jorks Bab. Kid. (The)20,000Kason Gorp.32,000Kason Gorp.32,000Kason Gorp.32,000Jorks Bab. Kid. (The)32,000Kason Gorp.32,000Kason Gorp.32,000Kason Gorp.32,000Kason Gorp.32,000Jorks Gorp.32,000Kason Gorp.32,000Kason Gorp.32,000Kason Gorp.32,000Kason Gorp.32,000 <t< td=""><td>e i</td><td></td><td></td></t<>	e i		
Inch. Inch.m.90.8001.890.064Ivan Foods, Inc110.000668.130Ivarani Corp.160114.000728.065Ivarani Corp.160114.000749.0068Ivani Corp.160213.000672.195Japan Aviation Electronics Industry Ltd.228.000667.386Japan Viation Electronics Industry Ltd.228.000667.886Japan Stell Works Ltd. (The)228.000665.883Japan Stell Works Ltd. (The)25.000988.351Japan Stell Works Ltd. (The)25.000981.830Jarow Textlic Co., Ltd.25.000981.830Jarow Textlic Co., Ltd.35.000971.837Kapa Electronics Co., Ltd. <sup>60</sup> 55.3026553.926Kapa Electronics Co., Ltd. <sup>60</sup> 553.000853.1574Kapa Electronics Co., Ltd. <sup>60</sup> 553.000853.1574Kangentic Co., Ltd.125.000853.1574Kangentic Co., Ltd.450.0001.741.088Kandenko Co., Ltd.450.000353.001Kandenko Co., Ltd.450.000353.012Kandenko Co., Ltd.350.00355.118Kandenko Co., Ltd.350.00355.118Kandenko Co., Ltd.350.00355.912Kandenko Co., Ltd.			
tohan poods, Inc. <sup>60</sup> 10.000         608,130           toraid Corp. <sup>60</sup> 114.000         749.065           Louid Mits, Inc.         25.200         924.578           Loil Mits, Inc.         25.000         663.2195           Japan Aviation Electronics Industry Lut.         25.000         663.2195           Japan Stell Works Lut. (The) <sup>60</sup> 174.000         773.2708           Japan Stell Works Lut. (The) <sup>61</sup> 174.000         753.2708           Japan Work Exc. Lut.         25.000         968.383           Jowa Holdings Cor, Lut.         257.000         988.381           Jowa Work Lut. (The)         257.000         988.381           Jowa Holdings Corpl         35.800         657.219           Japan Word Texce Lut. <sup>10</sup> 35.800         657.219           Kageme Con. Lut. <sup>10</sup> 35.800         657.219           Kageme Con. Lut. <sup>10</sup> 35.800         851.974           Kageme Con. Lut. <sup>10</sup> 143.000         851.111           Kanchard Word Con. Lut.         143.000         851.111           Kanchard Word Con. Lut.         143.000         851.111           Kanchard Word Con. Lut.         143.000         851.974           Kanchard Word Con. Lut.         143.000			
JvaiCoson Holdings, Inc.37,400528,603Jvatani Corp.(Po)114,000749,006Jzumi Co., Ld.213,000742,414Japan Vairion Electronics Industry Ld.228,000667,886Japan Vairion Electronics Industry Ld.228,000667,886Japan Vairion Electronics Industry Ld.117,000759,512Japan Vairion Electronics Industry Ld.117,000959,512Japan Vaire Co., Ld. (The)25,600988,351Jowa Holding Sc., Ld.(*)25,600988,351Juroka Bank Ld. (The)25,600981,839Jowa Holding Sc., Ld.(*)35,800657,219Kaga Electronics Co., Ld.(*)35,800553,205Kaga Electronics Co., Ld.(*)35,800553,205Kagas Electronics Co., Ld.(*)35,800553,205Kagas Electronics Co., Ld.(*)125,00089,104Kandenko Co., Ld.40,00022,176Kandenko Co., Ld.40,00022,176Kandenko Co., Ld.41,000328,412Kandenko Co., Ld.41,000328,412Kandenko Co., Ld.47,00031,830Kandenko Co., Ld.47,00031,8222Kanasi Urban Baning Corp.72,30035,412Kanasi Urban Baning Corp.72,30035,412Kanasi Urban Baning Corp.35,60037,673Kanasi Urban Baning Corp.35,60035,900Keipon Co., Ld.47,00031,800Kato Work So, Cu, Ld.35,00035,911Keipon Co., Ld.35,00037,917<	•		
Ivanci Corp. <sup>10</sup> 114.000         749.068           Loni Co, Ld.         25.200         924.578           Join Mills, Inc.         213.000         742.414           Japan Aviaton Electonics Industry Ld.         226.000         671.386           Japan Steil Works Ld. (The) <sup>10</sup> 174.000         732.708           Japan Steil Works Ld. (The)         92.000         665.833           Japan Voil Torvile Co., Ld. (The)         92.000         665.833           Jona Mool Torvile Co., Ld. (The)         25.000         981.837           Jana Noil Torvile Co., Ld. (The)         27.000         981.837           Jona Mool Torvile Co., Ld. (The)         27.000         981.837           Jana Noil Torvile Co., Ld. (The)         27.000         891.837           Kahodings Corp!         30.000         971.837           Kahon Sceurenics Co., Ld. (The)         35.800         657.219           Kageme Co., Ld.         60.000         174.108           Kasen Planmaceurical Co., Ld.         60.000         184.137           Kasen Planmaceurical Co., Ld.         40.000         325.412           Kasen Planmaceurical Co., Ld.         40.000         325.412           Kasen Planmaceurical Co., Ld.         40.000         324.176	IwaiCosmo Holdings, Inc.		
Joil Mills, Inc.         213.000         742.414           Japan Aviation Electronics Industy Lut.         26.000         632.195           Japan Stell Works Lut. (The)''         174.000         732.208           Japan Wilen Co., Lut.         117.000         579.512           Japan Worl Texile Co., Lut.         92.003         665.883           Jowa Holfings, Co., Lut.         25.600         988.351           Jarok I bank Lut. (The)         267.000         981.839           K S Holdings, Corple         30.000         971.857           Kapa Electronics Co., Lut. <sup>60</sup> 53.800         657.219           Kaga Electronics Co., Lut. <sup>61</sup> 125.000         881.574           Kagas Electronics Co., Lut. <sup>61</sup> 125.000         893.141           Kandenko Co., Lut.         95.000         899.104           Kandenko Co., Lut.         95.000         893.131           Kandenko Co., Lut.         95.000         893.131           Kandenko Co., Lut.         95.000         893.131           Kandenko Co., Lut.         95.000         35.512           Kanasi Urban Bankig Corp.         72.300         751.144           Kato Korban Co., Lut.         31.500         645.822           Kaneak Corp.         90.000	Iwatani Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	114,000	749,068
Japa Nation Electronics Industry Lid.26000632.195Japa Niel Works Lid. (The)*0174.000732.208Japa Niel Works Lid. (The)*0174.000732.208Japa Niel Co., Lid.117.000579.512Japa Niel Konks Lid. (The)267.000988.351Joreku Bank Lid. (The)267.000981.839K stholdings Corpl30.000971.837K stholdings Corpl30.000971.837K stholdings Corpl35.800657.219Kagaen Co., Lid.*022.71.001.494.116Kagaen Co., Lid.*035.800657.219Kagaen Co., Lid.*035.800853.292Kagoen Co., Lid.*035.000891.817Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Lid.*081.00081.111Kaner Kurdon Corp.22.000881.137Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Lid.40.000282.176Kaner Kurdon Corp.22.300325.412Kato Surgo Co., Lid.31.500654.822Kato Surgo Co., Lid.37.00037.811.84Kato Surgo Co., Lid.37.00037.671Kato Surgo Co., Lid.37.00037.671Kato Surgo Co., Lid.37.00077.677Kato Surgo Co., Lid.37.000176.785Keyne Corp.35.00037.911.184Kato Surgo Co., Lid.35.00037.911Keihin Corp.35.00037.911Keihin Corp.35.00037.911Keihin Corp.35.00037.915Keihin Corp.35.00037.915Keihin Corp.3	Izumi Co., Ltd.	25,200	924,578
Japa Netel Works Lud. (The) <sup>(M)</sup> 174,000         752,708           Japa Netel Works Lud. (The) <sup>(M)</sup> 174,000         752,708           Japa Notel Toxile Co., Lud. (The)         92,000         665,883           Jowa Holdrings Cor, Lud. <sup>(M)</sup> 26,000         988,831           Jaroka Bank Ltd. (The)         267,000         988,831           Jaroka Bank Ltd. (The)         267,000         981,833           Jaroka Bank Ltd. (The)         267,000         981,833           Kapa Electronics Co., Lud. <sup>(M)</sup> 33,000         671,219           Kagas Electronics Co., Lud. <sup>(M)</sup> 35,600         553,926           Kagas Electronics Co., Lud.         95,000         889,11574           Kandenko Co., Lud.         95,000         889,1164           Kandenko Co., Lud.         93,000         325,412           Kandenko Co., Lud.         93,000         325,412           Kandenko Co., Lud.         94,000         325,412           Kandenko Co., Lud.         93,000         355,191           Kane Strane Banking Corp.	J-Oil Mills, Inc.	213,000	742,414
Japan Stele Works Ld. (The) <sup>J0</sup> 732,708           Japan Vileo Co., Ld.         170,000         759,512           Japan Woel Textile Co., Ld. ( <sup>JD</sup> )         25,600         988,351           Jorda Bank Ld. (The)         267,000         981,359           Jorda Bank Ld. (The)         267,000         981,359           K s Holdings Corple         30,000         971,857           Kabucom Securities Co., Ld. ( <sup>JD</sup> )         1,494,116         35,600         553,926           Kagence Co., Ld. ( <sup>JD</sup> )         35,600         553,926         Kagence Co., Ld.         143,000         851,574           Kaene Pharmaceurical Co., Ld.         450,000         17,11,088         Kaene Pharmaceurical Co., Ld.         95,000         891,104           Kaene Pharmaceurical Co., Ld.         143,000         831,111         Kaaene Corp.         223,000         252,512           Kanssi Urban Banking Corp.         22,300         252,512         Kanssi Urban Banking Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sangyo Co., Ld.         31,500         654,822         Kawaski Kisen Kaisha Ld. <sup>(JD</sup> )         31,500         143,396           Keiyo Co., Ld.         35,400         147,000         318,232         Kawaski Kisen Kaisha Ld. <sup>(JD</sup> )         31,501         154,823           Kato	Japan Aviation Electronics Industry Ltd.	26,000	632,195
japn Wiene Co., Ltd.         117,000         579,512           Japn Wolf Textlic Co., Ltd. (Dhe)         92,000         665,883           Jowa Holdings Co., Ltd. (Dhe)         267,000         988,351           Jarok Unak Ltd. (The)         267,000         981,839           Kable Gorpe         30,000         971,1857           Kabu Corres         227,100         1,494,116           Kaga Electronics Co., Ltd. (Dhe)         53,000         657,7219           Kagas Electronics Co., Ltd. (Dhe)         125,000         851,574           Kagas Electronics Co., Ltd. (Dhe)         125,000         851,574           Kandenko Co., Ltd.         143,000         831,111           Kandex Corp.         223,000         222,170           Kandenko Co., Ltd.         143,000         831,111           Kandex Corp.         223,000         232,412           Kansi Urban Banking Corp.         223,000         232,412           Kanso Miros Co., Ltd.         147,000         318,322           Kato Sango Co., Ltd.         147,050         143,3396           Keiban Lad.(Phe)         55,400         1470,569           Keiban Lad.(Phe)         57,500         433,396           Kitz Corp.         53,400         324,600	Japan Pulp & Paper Co., Ltd.	228,000	617,886
Japan Wool Textile Co., Ltd. (The)         92,000         665,883           Juroku Bank Ltd. (The)         25,000         981,830           N Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(3)</sup> 30,000         971,857           Kabu.com Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(3)</sup> 227,100         ,1494,116           Kagone Co., Ltd. <sup>(3)</sup> 53,800         657,219           Kagone Co., Ltd. <sup>(3)</sup> 35,600         553,926           Kagone Co., Ltd.         125,000         851,574           Kaen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         95,000         899,104           Kaneing March, Chel         125,000         853,111           Kaneka Corp.         40,000         822,176           Kaneb Sco, Ltd.         41,3000         823,171           Kanebranceutical Co., Ltd.         31,500         654,822           Kanos Sargyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         654,822           Kato Sargyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         674,822           Kato Sargyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         674,822           Kato Sargyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         67,72	Japan Steel Works Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	174,000	732,708
Jowa Holdings Co., Lid. <sup>40</sup> 25,600         988,331           Juroku Bank Lid. (The)         267,000         981,839           kabu.com Securities Co., Lid. <sup>40</sup> 32,000         971,857           kabu.com Securities Co., Lid. <sup>40</sup> 227,100         1,494,116           Kaga Electronics Co., Lid. <sup>40</sup> 35,600         553,926           Kageshima Bank Lid. (The)         125,000         851,574           Kageshima Bank Lid. (The)         125,000         891,014           Kandenko Co., Lid.         60,000         1,741,088           Kaniguni Co., Lid.         95,000         899,104           Kandenko Co., Lid.         143,000         831,111           Kaneka Corp.         223,000         252,412           Kanesi Urban Banking Corp.         31,500         654,822           Kato Sangyo Co., Lid.         47,000         318,232           Kato Sangyo Co., Lid.         50,000         176,757           Keibin Corp.         50,600         176,7574           Keibin Corp.         98,000         33,396           Kitz Corp.         35,400         34,5071           Keibin Corp.         50,600         176,7574           Keibin Corp.         78,391         1,004,892	Japan Vilene Co., Ltd.	117,000	579,512
Juroku Bank Ld. (The)         267,000         981,839           K s Holdings Corp?         30,000         971,857           Kabu.com Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(10)</sup> 227,100         1,494,116           Kageme Co., Ltd. <sup>(10)</sup> 35,600         553,926           Kageme Co., Ltd. <sup>(10)</sup> 35,600         553,926           Kageme Co., Ltd.         125,000         851,574           Kaken Pharmaeutical Co., Ltd.         95,000         899,104           Kane Panaeutical Co., Ltd.         95,000         899,104           Kane Panaeutical Co., Ltd.         95,000         899,104           Kaneh Ramaeutical Co., Ltd.         95,000         822,176           Kanebarking Corp.         223,000         232,412           Kanes Urban Banking Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sangyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         654,822           Kato Warks Co., Ltd.         50,000         1470,550           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,000         776,774           Keibin Corp.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Corp.         67,200         1,76,785           Kizy Corp.         78,301         1,904,892           Koardor, Ltd.         78,300         921,100 </td <td>Japan Wool Textile Co., Ltd. (The)</td> <td>92,000</td> <td>665,883</td>	Japan Wool Textile Co., Ltd. (The)	92,000	665,883
K s Holdings Corp <sup>b</sup> 30,000         971.837           kaba com Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 227,100         1,494,116           Kaga Electronise Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 35,800         657,219           Kagoshima Bank Ltd. (The)         125,000         851,574           Kasoshima Bank Ltd. (The)         125,000         899,104           Kandensko Co., Ltd.         60,000         1,741,088           Kaniguni Co., Ltd.         143,000         831,111           Kanetak Corp.         223,000         325,412           Kanos Mark Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sanyo Co., Ltd.         440,000         328,2176           Kanos Mark Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sanyo Co., Ltd.         47,000         31,500           Kato Sanyo Co., Ltd.         47,000         318,322           Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 546,000         1,470,569           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         35,000         37,774           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         37,000         176,785           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         78,391         1,094,892           Kiz Corp.         37,400         343,396           Kizo Corp.         38,400         591,001 <t< td=""><td>Jowa Holdings Co., Ltd.<sup>(a)</sup></td><td>25,600</td><td>988,351</td></t<>	Jowa Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,600	988,351
kabucom Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,494,116           Kaga Electronics Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 35,600         657,219           Kagome Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 35,600         553,926           Kagome Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 125,000         851,574           Katen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         60,000         1,741,088           Karine Piarmaceutical Co., Ltd.         95,000         899,104           Kandenko Co., Ltd.         143,000         831,111           Kaneka Corp.         223,000         325,412           Kanematsu Corp.         223,000         325,412           Kansi Urban Banking Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sargyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         654,822           Kato Works Co., Ltd.         31,500         657,774           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         37,000         176,785           Keyip Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kity Corp.         37,500         33,396           Kity Bank Ltd. (The)         87,500         33,396           Kity Corp.         37,000         176,785           Kewpic Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         37,600         1436,337           Kitz Corp.	Juroku Bank Ltd. (The)	267,000	981,839
Kaga Electronics Co., Lid. <sup>(a)</sup> 53,800         657,219           Kagoshima Bank Lid. (The)         35,600         553,926           Kagoshima Bank Lid. (The)         125,000         851,574           Kandeniko Co., Lid.         60,000         1,741,088           Kanigunii Co., Lid.         95,000         899,104           Kandeniko Co., Lid.         40,000         282,176           Kanematsu Corp.         223,000         325,412           Kanisuni Corp.         223,000         325,412           Kanos Margo Co., Lid.         31,500         654,822           Kato Sangyo Co., Lid.         31,500         654,822           Kato Sangyo Co., Lid.         30,000         305,191           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Lid.         50,000         776,774           Keiyo Co., Lid.         37,000         176,785           Keiyo Co., Lid.         37,000         176,785           Keiyo Co., Lid.         37,000         176,785           Keiyo Co., Lid.         30,000         305,191           Keiyo Co., Lid.         37,000         176,785           Keiyo Co., Lid.         37,000         176,785           Keiyo Co., Lid.         30,000         305,911           Kitz Corp.		30,000	971,857
Kagome Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 35,600         553,926           Kagoshima Bank Ltd. (The)         125,000         851,574           Kaken Pharmacutical Co., Ltd.         60,000         1,741,088           Kandenker Co., Ltd.         143,000         831,111           Kaneka Corp.         40,000         282,176           Kansit Urban Banking Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sangyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         654,822           Kato Works Co., Ltd.         47,000         318,232           Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 50,000         77,774           Keihn Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,000         776,774           Keihn Corp.         50,000         776,774           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         87,500         433,396           Kitz Corp.         50,000         776,774           Keiyo Cor, Ltd.         87,500         433,396           Kitz Corp.         78,391         1,094,892           Kitz Corp.         29,000         182,647           Koonaka Co., Ltd.         26,000         618,488           Konaka Co., Ltd.         29,000         182,647           Koonaka Co., Ltd.         72,000         163,840           Kitz Corp. <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>			
Kageshina Bank Lid. (The)         125,000         851,574           Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Lid.         60,000         1,741,088           Kaniguni Co., Lid.         95,000         899,104           Kanekno Co., Lid.         143,000         823,111           Kanekan Corp.         40,000         225,176           Kanematsu Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sango Co., Lid.         31,500         654,822           Kato Sango Co., Lid.         31,500         654,822           Karos Kaisha Lid. <sup>(0)</sup> 546,000         1,470,559           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Lid.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Co., Lid.         37,000         176,785           Keive Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kiz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kiz Corp.         35,400         345,071           Koadowa         26,200         618,482           Konaka Co., Lid.         29,600         182,457           Koadowa         32,400         35,090           Kiz Corp.         31,400         35,090           Kiz Corp.         32,400         35,401           Koadowa         29,600         182,482 <t< td=""><td>6</td><td></td><td></td></t<>	6		
Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         60,000         1,741,088           Kandenko Co., Ltd.         95,000         899,104           Kandenko Co., Ltd.         143,000         881,111           Kanka Corp.         23,000         325,172           Kanematsu Corp.         23,000         325,172           Kansai Urban Banking Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sangyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         654,822           Kato Works Co., Ltd.         470,000         318,532           Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 50,600         776,774           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Co, Ltd.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         33,396           Kitz Corp.         56,200         618,488           Konaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Koa Corp.         32,400         570,00           Kitz Corp.         1,608,780         78,901           Kurob Industries Ltd.         32,400	6		
Kamigumi Co., Ltd.         95,000         899,104           Kaneka Cop,         143,000         831,111           Kaneka Corp,         40,000         282,176           Kanematsu Corp,         223,000         325,412           Kansai Urban Banking Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sango Co., Ltd.         31,500         654,822           Kato Works Co., Ltd.         47,000         318,232           Kawasaki Kinse Raisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,6000         174,774,569           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         72,000         16,38,464           Kitz Corp.         67,200         16,38,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kityo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         921,436           Kohang Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komeri Co., Ltd.         92,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         190,000         670,102           Kyokato Securites Co., Ltd.         72,400	8		
Kandenko Co., Ltd.         143,000         831,111           Kaneka Corp.         40,000         282,176           Kanematu Corp.         223,000         325,412           Kanos Kargo Co., Ltd.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sangvo Co., Ltd.         31,500         654,822           Kato Works Co., Ltd.         47,000         318,232           Kavasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 50,600         776,774           Keihan Electric Raitway Co., Ltd.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         37,000         1638,464           Kitz Corp.         50,500         776,774           Keiyo Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kityo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         35,401           Koaka Co., Ltd.         26,200         618,488           Konaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyoku Securities Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyoku Securities Co., Ltd.         72			
Kaneka Corp.         40.000         282,176           Kansai Urban Banking Corp.         223,000         325,412           Kansai Urban Banking Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sungyo Co, Ltd.         31,500         654,822           Kato Works Co, Ltd.         47,000         318,232           Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(n)</sup> 546,000         1,470,569           Keihin Corp.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Co, Ltd.         50,000         305,191           Keihin Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         921,436           Konaka Co, Ltd.         26,200         618,488           Konaka Co, Ltd.         29,000         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kureha Corp. <sup>(n)</sup> 71,000         218,462           Kyokut Socurities Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokut Socurities Co., Ltd.         71,0	e		
Kanemata Corp.         223,000         325,412           Kansai Urban Banking Corp.         72,300         751,184           Kato Sangyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         664,822           Kato Works Co., Ltd.         47,000         318,232           Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 546,000         1,470,569           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,000         305,191           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         37,000         176,774           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kity Dank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         354,001           Kobuyo Co., Ltd.         88,400         921,436           Komata Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyoeto Sceurit			
Kansai Urban Banking Corp.         72.300         751.184           Kato Sangyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         654.822           Kato Works Co., Ltd.         47,000         318.232           Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,000         1.470,569           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,000         305,191           Keihan Corp.         50,600         776,774           Keipo Co., Ltd.         37,000         176,785           Kitz Corp.         67,200         1.638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Koad Corp.         35,400         345,071           Kokuy Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komaka Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Konaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1.608,780           Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 190,000         697,102           Kyob Drinting Co., Ltd.         72,400         1009,172           Kyoku Koz Chut.         72,400         1.609,172           Kyoku Koz Chut.         72,400         1.603,257           Kyorits Printing Co., Ltd.         66,300 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
Kato Sangyo Co., Ltd.         31,500         654,822           Kato Works Co., Ltd.         47,000         318,232           Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 546,000         1,470,569           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,000         305,191           Keihin Corp.         50,000         776,774           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         37,000         176,7785           Kewpie Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kiyo Ban Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,004,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         345,071           Kokuyo Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Koreat Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Komaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kowaka Corp.         1,608,780         795,997           KYB Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         72,400         1,069,172           Kyokuto Sceurities Co., Ltd.         72			
Kato Works Co., Ltd.         47,000         318,232           Kawaski Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 546,000         1,470,569           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,000         305,191           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         37,000         176,785           Kewpie Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         921,435           Komeri Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,435           Komeri Co., Ltd.         26,200         618,488           Konaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kurabo Industries Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         72,400         1,069,172           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyowa Exeo Corp.         66,300         712,618 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>			
Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 546,000         1,470,569           Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,000         305,191           Keihin Corp.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         37,000         176,785           Kewpie Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         345,071           Kokuyo Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komeri Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Koase Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kurabo Industries Cu., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         71,000         188,600           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         71,000         16,3257      <			
Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd.         50,000         305,191           Keihin Corp.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Co., Ltd.         37,000         176,785           Kewpie Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         345,071           Kokuyo Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kuraho Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 185,000         795,997           Kyodto Printing Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyodto Printing Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyodto Printing Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyortsu Printing Co., Ltd.			
Keihin Corp.         50,600         776,774           Keiyo Co,, Ltd.         37,000         176,785           Kewpie Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         345,071           Kokuyo Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komaci Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Koasa Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyoku Scourties Co., Ltd.         71,400         106,9172           Kyoku Scourties Co., Ltd.         72,400         1,608,257           Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,529           Kyoku Secorp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lione Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lione Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lione Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lione Corp.         52,030         1,241			
Keiyo Co., Ltd.         37,000         176,785           Kewpic Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         345,071           Kokuyo Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komeri Co., Ltd.         26,200         618,488           Komeri Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kureha Corp. <sup>60</sup> 185,000         795,997           KYB Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         72,400         1,069,172           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyowa Exeo Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         219,000         1,36,735           Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,000         392,645           Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,000         392,645           Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>			
Kewpie Corp.         67,200         1,638,464           Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         345,071           Kokuyo Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komeri Co., Ltd.         26,200         618,488           Konaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         1,608,780           Korab Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kurabo Industries Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyotu Securities Co., Ltd.         72,400         1,609,72           Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyoritsu Printing Corp.         219,000         1,336,735           Kyoritsu Printing Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lione Corp.         52,030         1,241,692		,	
Kitz Corp.         87,500         433,396           Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         345,071           Kokuyo Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komari Co., Ltd.         26,200         618,488           Konaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         697,102           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         72,400         1,069,172           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         66,900         1,603,257           Kyonst Exeo Corp.         66,300         712,618           Lintec Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         219,000         1,336,735           Maeda Conp. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,000         392,645           Maeda Conp. <sup>(a)</sup> 42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 591,131         591,131			
Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         78,391         1,094,892           Koa Corp.         35,400         345,071           Kokuyo Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komeri Co., Ltd.         26,200         618,488           Koase Corp.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         697,102           Kyode Printing Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyotsuta Printing Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyotatse Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         52,030         32,454           <			
Koa Corp.         35,400         345,071           Kokuyo Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komeri Co., Ltd.         26,200         618,488           Konaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 185,000         795,997           KYB Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         190,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         190,000         1,603,257           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyowa Exeo Corp.         66,300         712,618           Lintec Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lintec Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         54,000         392,645           Maeda Construction Co., Ltd.         42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842           Mandom Corp.         16,130         591,131	1		
Kokuyo Co., Ltd.         98,400         921,436           Komeri Co., Ltd.         26,200         618,488           Konaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 185,000         795,997           KYB Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         190,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         72,400         1,069,172           KyORIN Holdings, Inc.         66,900         1,632,257           Kyowa Exeo Corp.         66,300         712,618           Lintec Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         54,000         392,645           Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842           Mandom Corp.         16,130         591,131	• • • •		
Komeri Co., Ltd.         26,200         618,488           Konaka Co., Ltd.         29,600         182,647           Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 185,000         795,997           KYB Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyodu Printing Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         72,400         1,069,172           KYORIN Holdings, Inc.         66,900         1,603,257           Kyowa Exeo Corp.         66,300         712,618           Linte Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         219,000         1,336,735           Maeda Construction Co., Ltd.         42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842			
Konaka Co., Ltd.29,600182,647Kose Corp.29,1001,608,780Kurabo Industries Ltd.324,000570,056Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 185,000795,997KYB Co., Ltd.190,000697,102Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.71,000218,462Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.72,4001,069,172KYORIN Holdings, Inc.66,9001,603,257Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.199,300486,929Kyowa Exeo Corp.66,300712,618Lintec Corp.52,0301,241,692Lion Corp.219,0001,336,735Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.42,000682,577Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000519,842Mandom Corp.16,130591,131			
Kose Corp.         29,100         1,608,780           Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 185,000         795,997           KYB Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         72,400         1,069,172           KYORIN Holdings, Inc.         66,900         1,603,257           Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyowa Exeo Corp.         66,300         712,618           Lintec Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         219,000         1,336,735           Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.         42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842           Mandom Corp.         16,130         591,131			
Kurabo Industries Ltd.         324,000         570,056           Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 185,000         795,997           KYB Co., Ltd.         190,000         697,102           Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.         71,000         218,462           Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.         72,400         1,069,172           KYORIN Holdings, Inc.         66,900         1,603,257           Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyowa Exeo Corp.         66,300         712,618           Lintec Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         219,000         1,336,735           Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.         42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842			
Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 185,000795,997KYB Co., Ltd.190,000697,102Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.71,000218,462Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.72,4001,069,172KYORIN Holdings, Inc.66,9001,603,257Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.199,300486,929Kyowa Exeo Corp.66,300712,618Lintec Corp.52,0301,241,692Lion Corp.219,0001,336,735Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,000392,645Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.42,000682,577Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000519,842Mandom Corp.16,130591,131			
KYB Co., Ltd.190,000697,102Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.71,000218,462Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.72,4001,069,172KYORIN Holdings, Inc.66,9001,603,257Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.199,300486,929Kyowa Exeo Corp.66,300712,618Lintec Corp.52,0301,241,692Lion Corp.219,0001,336,735Maeda Corp.(a)54,000392,645Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.42,000682,577Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd.(a)61,000519,842Mandom Corp.16,130591,131			
Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.72,4001,069,172KYORIN Holdings, Inc.66,9001,603,257Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.199,300486,929Kyowa Exeo Corp.66,300712,618Lintec Corp.52,0301,241,692Lion Corp.219,0001,336,735Maeda Corp.(a)54,000392,645Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.42,000682,577Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd.(a)61,000519,842Mandom Corp.16,130591,131	1		
KYORIN Holdings, Inc.66,9001,603,257Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.199,300486,929Kyowa Exeo Corp.66,300712,618Lintec Corp.52,0301,241,692Lion Corp.219,0001,336,735Maeda Corp.(a)54,000392,645Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.42,000682,577Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd.(a)61,000519,842Mandom Corp.16,130591,131	Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.	71,000	218,462
Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyowa Exeo Corp.         66,300         712,618           Lintec Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         219,000         1,336,735           Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,000         392,645           Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.         42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842           Mandom Corp.         16,130         591,131	Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.	72,400	1,069,172
Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.         199,300         486,929           Kyowa Exeo Corp.         66,300         712,618           Lintec Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         219,000         1,336,735           Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,000         392,645           Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.         42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842           Mandom Corp.         16,130         591,131		66,900	
Lintec Corp.         52,030         1,241,692           Lion Corp.         219,000         1,336,735           Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,000         392,645           Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.         42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842           Mandom Corp.         16,130         591,131			486,929
Lion Corp.         219,000         1,336,735           Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,000         392,645           Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.         42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842           Mandom Corp.         16,130         591,131	Kyowa Exeo Corp.	66,300	712,618
Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 54,000         392,645           Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.         42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842           Mandom Corp.         16,130         591,131	Lintec Corp.	52,030	1,241,692
Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.         42,000         682,577           Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842           Mandom Corp.         16,130         591,131		219,000	1,336,735
Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 61,000         519,842           Mandom Corp.         16,130         591,131	Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	54,000	392,645
Mandom Corp. 16,130 591,131	Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.	42,000	682,577
	Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>		
Marvelous, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 25,900 362,611	1		
	Marvelous, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,900	362,611

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS)

Investments	Shares	Value
Matsumotokiyoshi Holdings Co., Ltd.	29,900	\$ 1,067,100
Meidensha Corp.	90,000	291,182
Meitec Corp.	37,600	1,261,955
Mie Bank Ltd. (The)	375,056	860,041
Minato Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	372,787	864,163
MISUMI Group, Inc.	32,564	1,316,951
Mitsubishi Steel Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	210,553	444,194
Mitsui Engineering & Shipbuilding Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	263,000	449,573
Mitsui Mining & Smelting Co., Ltd.	261,000	596,323
Miura Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	78,900	890,812
Miyazaki Bank Ltd. (The)	206,000	785,007
Mizuno Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	60,000	313,196
Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	13,400	881,601
Modec, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	32,859	517,579
Monex Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	236,038	631,797
Morinaga & Co., Ltd.	80,000	281,509
Morinaga Milk Industry Co., Ltd.	362,000	1,376,460
MOS Food Services, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,100	490,989
Musashi Seimitsu Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,600	479,043
Musashino Bank Ltd. (The)	25,500	857,974
Nachi-Fujikoshi Corp.	55,000	301,772
Nagaileben Co., Ltd.	31,500	576,023
Nagase & Co., Ltd.	72,100	945,702
Nagatanien Co., Ltd.	9,000	85,028
Nakanishi, Inc.	6,000	234,397
Nankai Electric Railway Co., Ltd.	86,000	355,689
Nanto Bank Ltd. (The)	201,000	698,912
NEC Networks & System Integration Corp.	31,400	633,106
NET One Systems Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	68,300	467,009
Neturen Co., Ltd.	105,900	785,916
NHK Spring Co., Ltd.	153,648	1,605,345
Nichias Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	83,000	479,625
Nichicon Corp.	76,702	718,252
Nichiha Corp.	57,400	672,000
Nichii Gakkan Co. <sup>(a)</sup>	84,500	745,474
Nichirei Corp.	230,000	1,292,641
Nifco, Inc.	32,600	1,126,763
Nihon Kohden Corp.	46,600	1,272,587
Nihon Parkerizing Co., Ltd.	42,600	516,848
Nihon Unisys Ltd.	53,800	511,420
Nikkiso Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	55,955	501,577
Nippo Corp.	32,000	529,931
Nippon Carbon Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	76,000	237,649
Nippon Coke & Engineering Co., Ltd.	275,800	262,174
Nippon Flour Mills Co., Ltd.	163,194	808,315
Nippon Kayaku Co., Ltd.	87,000	1,093,258

Nippon Konpo Unyu Soko Co., Ltd.	52,400	920,195
Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	52,400	789,113
Nippon Parking Development Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	308,200	444,600
Nippon Road Co., Ltd. (The)	112,000	563,152
Nippon Sharyo Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	122,000	349,952
Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nippon Soda Co., Ltd.	20,000	729,623
11	95,000	552,929
Nippon Steel & Sumikin Bussan Corp.	146,736	507,779
Nippon Synthetic Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> Nippon Valqua Industries Ltd.	102,157 273,000	678,917 710,244
Nippon Valqua industries Etd.	164,191	1,567,636
Nishi-Nippon City Bank Ltd. (The)	569,000	1,655,877
Nishi-Nippon Railroad Co., Ltd.	214,000	983,231
Nishimatsu Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	162,000	575,460
Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.	66,000	634,547
Nissin Kogyo Co., Ltd.	45,600	725,493
Nitta Corp.	19,500	531,707
Nitto Boseki Co., Ltd.	92,000	358,257
Nitto Kogyo Corp.	28,200	525,789
NOF Corp.	81,000	602,477
Noritz Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	38,900	639,656
North Pacific Bank Ltd.	143,900	544,762
NS Solutions Corp.	35,500	1,096,748
NS United Kaiun Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	239,473	583.082
Oita Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	138,000	537,386
Okamura Corp.	46,000	370,532
Oki Electric Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	271,000	562,677
OKUMA Corp.	58,000	539,737
Okumura Corp.	165,000	773,233
OSG Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	50,000	975,610
Pal Co., Ltd.	26,700	761,426
Paltac Corp.	63,276	891,167
PanaHome Corp.	134,000	929,648
Pasco Corp.	98,062	281,287
Pigeon Corp.	20,800	1,753,496
Plenus Co., Ltd.	44,100	820,038
Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,217	1,233,206
Relo Holdings, Inc.	10,199	904,877
Rengo Co., Ltd.	112,000	475,364
Resorttrust, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	57,800	1,508,560
Riken Corp.	161,728	640,574
Riken Technos Corp.	50,600	184,384
Riso Kagaku Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	39,200	647,204
Round One Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	89,359	507,429
Royal Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	21,200	397,572
Ryobi Ltd.	174,000	512,170
Ryoden Trading Co., Ltd.	52,000	364,661
Ryosan Co., Ltd.	24,086	592,886
Saizeriya Co., Ltd.	44,200	855,805
San-Ai Oil Co., Ltd.	80,000	519,658
San-In Godo Bank Ltd. (The)	118,000	975,093
Sanden Corp.	84,000	376,135
Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,000	152,629
Sankyu, Inc.	279,000	1,216,735
Sanrio Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,800	1,763,994
Sanwa Holdings Corp.	167,500	1,245,862
Sanyo Chemical Industries Ltd.	90,000	709,193
Sapporo Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	282,000	1,119,300
Sato Holdings Corp.	26,700	606,692
SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.(a)	62,000	470,461
Seika Corp.	108,000	295,385

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS)

Investments	Shares	Value
Seiko Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	45,000	\$ 227,392
Seino Holdings Co., Ltd.	53,600	582,371
Senko Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	170,000	1,105,691
Shiga Bank Ltd. (The)	110,000	550,344
Shinko Electric Industries Co., Ltd.	86,700	618,847
Shinmaywa Industries Ltd.	24,000	255,159
Shizuoka Gas Co., Ltd.	39,200	260,189
Showa Denko K.K.	883,000	1,126,529
SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.	214,400	1,333,687
Sodick Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	35,300	387,071
Sojitz Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	754,700	1,264,913
Sotetsu Holdings, Inc.	327,000	1,518,774
Square Enix Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	60,900	1,306,614
St. Marc Holdings Co., Ltd.	16,800	572,258
Star Micronics Co., Ltd.	50,500	709,127
Starzen Co., Ltd.	218,000	692,583
Studio Alice Co., Ltd.	21,500	401,584
Sumitomo Bakelite Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	233,000	1,039,441
Sumitomo Forestry Co., Ltd.	91,600	1,002,883
Sumitomo Osaka Cement Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	253,000	778,462
Sumitomo Warehouse Co., Ltd. (The)	164,295	911,038
T-Gaia Corp.	47,700	632,023
Tadano Ltd.	35,000	471,628
Taiyo Holdings Co., Ltd.	32,359	1,140,019
Taiyo Yuden Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,900	305,331
Takagi Securities Co., Ltd.	58,000	130,098
Takara Holdings, Inc.	98,400	713,846
Takara Leben Co., Ltd.	31,400	168,619
Takara Standard Co., Ltd.	84,000	711,645
Takasago Thermal Engineering Co., Ltd.	93,500	1,169,481
Tama Home Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	76,800	372,713
Tamron Co., Ltd.	17,200	371,035
Teijin Ltd.	535,765	1,822,740
Temp Holdings Co., Ltd.	8,700	301,789
TOA Corp.	34,500	333,421
Toagosei Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	234,000	1,071,220
TOC Co., Ltd.	84,120	660,755
Tochigi Bank Ltd. (The)	115,000	592,620
Toda Corp.	148,000	625,691
Toei Co., Ltd.	67,000	498,903
Toho Bank Ltd. (The)	237,000	976,260
Toho Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	36,200	612,766
Toho Zinc Co., Ltd.	125,000	395,039
Tokai Carbon Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	225,000	634,146
Tokai Rika Co., Ltd.	68,687	1,597,399
Tokyo Dome Corp.	96,000	408,255

Tokys Semissi Co., Lad.         22,800         323,897           Tokyson Semissi Co., Lad.         150,000         328,000           Tokyson Semissi Co., Lad.         150,000         40,000,000           Tohban Semissi Co., Lad.         22,000         454,200           Tohban Machine Co., Lad.         22,000         454,200           Tohban Machine Co., Lad.         53,000         456,000           Tonban Semissine & Service Corp.         55,000         456,608           Toys Bank Lad. (The)         55,000         456,608           Toys Khan Co., Lad.         50,000         366,000           Toys Khan Co., Lad.         114,000         59,079           Toys Khan Co., Lad.         70,000         307,025           Toys Kon Co., Lad.         70,000         307,025           Toys Kon Co., Lad.         70,000         307,025           Toyse Kon Co., Lad.         70,000         30,000	ũ ũ		
Todyouchab Co., Ludo         132,000         332,005           TONONY Holdings, Inc.         130,009         680,834           Toppan Forms Co., Lud.         129,000         545,256           Toshiha Machine Co., Lud.         129,000         543,200           Toshiha TSC Corp.         85,000         435			
TOMONY Holdings, Inc.         180,090         680,834           Tophapa Forms, Co., Ltd.         129,000         544,230           Toshabs Machine Co., Ltd.         35,400         457,100           Towas Bank Ltd.         86,000         570,100           Towas Bank Ltd.         86,000         570,100           Towas Bank Ltd.         86,000         570,100           Towas Bank Ltd.         80,000         368,000           Toyn Tax Kahokos, Ltd.         80,000         368,000           Toyn Tax Kahokos, Ltd.         174,000         539,377           Toyn Tax Kahokos, Ltd.         170,000         99,373           Toyn Tax Kahokos, Ltd.         170,000         99,252,303           Toynas Kokos, Cald.         170,000         99,252,303           Tasecon Co., Ltd.         170,000         59,252,303           Tasecon Co., Ltd.         184,200         02,84,70           UNCJ Corpé         108,357         664,117           UACJ Corpé         108,357         664,117           UACJ Corpé         36,000         1,59,303           Universal Exteriorment Corp.60         108,377         664,117           UACJ Corpé         5,600         166,704           Universal Exteriorment Corp.			
Toppar forms Co., Ltd.         90,300         L025546           Toshish Machine Co., Ltd.         129,000         544,200           Toshish Machine Co., Ltd.         229,000         436,609           Toyn Ita SCH Maings Co., Ltd.         259,000         436,609           Toyn Ita SCH Maings Co., Ltd.         259,000         436,609           Toyn Town Town Town Town Town Town Town Tow			
Tombin Machine Co., Luí.         120,00         544.200           Tombins Pints Systems & Service Corp.         85,000         570,106           Towa Bank Luí (The)         252,000         43,66,000           Towa Bank Luí (The)         252,000         43,66,000           Toyo Ta K & Holding Co., Luí.         174,000         559,000         436,600           Tryoy Ta K & Molting Co., Luí.         780,000         10,055,000			,
Toshiba Plant Systems & Services Corp.         35,400         449,121           Tovas Bask Ltd. (The)         525,000         455,698           Toyo Ia SSC Holings Co., Ltd.         245,000         1,150,177           Toyo Kohan Co., Ltd.         84,040         366,069           Toyo Securits Co., Ltd.         174,000         539,373           Toyo Tree & Ruber Co., Ltd.         174,000         539,373           Toyo Tree & Ruber Co., Ltd.         780,004         1,066,754           Toyoth Co., Ltd.         7,000         307,025           Taracom Co., Ltd.         7,000         307,025           Taracom Co., Ltd.         11,000         92,020           Tayotic Docin.         11,000         92,020           Tayotic Docin.         14,000         409,117           Universal Rearramem Corp. <sup>60</sup> 12,000         12,000           Universal Rearramem Corp. <sup>60</sup> 13,000         15,93,030           Universal Rearramem Corp. <sup>60</sup> 36,100         199,93,030           Universal Rearramem Corp. <sup>60</sup> 36,100         199,330           Universal Rearramem Corp. <sup>60</sup> 36,100         199,330           Universal Rearramem Corp. <sup>60</sup> 36,100         199,330           Universal Rearramem Corp. <sup>60</sup>	**		
Toshba TCC Corp.         80.00         570.00           Towa Hank Lut (Teb)         520.000         435.600           Tyoy Kohan Co, Lud.         245.000         1580.00           Tyoy Kohan Co, Lud.         78.000         388.000           Tyoy Tre Ka Nather Co, Lud.         78.000         988.000           Tyoy Tro Ka Nather Co, Lud.         78.000         987.522           Tyoy Tro Ka Nather Co, Lud.         70.00         307.205           Tyoy Tro Ka Nather Co, Lud.         70.00         307.205           Tsubakimoto Chain Co.         71.000         592.525           Tasubakimoto Chain Co.         71.000         592.525           Tsubakimoto Chain Co.         71.000         592.525           Tsubakimoto Chain Co.         71.000         592.525           Tsubakimoto Chain Co.         71.000         592.600           Uncol Corp. <sup>60</sup> 24.400         496.4117           UACI Corp. <sup>60</sup> 24.400         496.4117           UACI Corp. <sup>60</sup> 24.400         496.438           United Anrows Lul. <sup>60</sup> 35.100         99.030           United Anrows Lul. <sup>60</sup> 35.000         99.030           Universal Exateritizate Lul.         24.400         496.438			,
Town Back Ltd. (The)         52,000         436,098           Toyn Io KS Choking Co., Ltd.         245,001         1,15,0177           Toyn Io KS Choking Co., Ltd.         174,000         539,237           Toyn Io KS Choking Co., Ltd.         174,000         539,237           Toyn Io KS Choking Co., Ltd.         174,000         539,237           Toyn Io KS Choking Co., Ltd.         174,000         307,025           Toynon Co., Ltd.         174,000         307,025           Taxacom Co., Ltd.         174,000         307,025           Taxacom Co., Ltd.         171,000         922,629           Taxabarino Chain Co.         171,000         922,629           Taxabarino Chain Co.         171,000         922,629           Taxabarino Chain Co.         170,000         496,041           Toynon Hoding Co., Ltd.         245,000         496,041           Ubrie Stan Littariament Corp.         24,000         496,447           United Arrows Ltd. <sup>400</sup> 5,600         166,704           Valor Co., Ltd. <sup>40</sup> 31,1000         1,748,650           Valor Co., Ltd. <sup>40</sup> 31,100         1,748,650           Valor Co., Ltd. <sup>40</sup> 42,000         496,433           Vanasco Corp.         43,400			
Toyo Kolt       28,000       1,150,17         Toyo Kolton Co., Lid.       80,400       58,600         Toyo Kolton Co., Lid.       74,000       599,670         Toyo Tira & Kubber Co., Lid.       74,000       599,523         Toyoto Co., Lid.       739,694       1,066,754         Toyoto Roba Corp.       103,280       1,295,252         Trancon Co., Lid.       34,000       925,233         Tsubkinoto Chain Co., Cid.       34,000       925,403         Tsubkinoto Co., Lid.       71,000       592,639         Tsubkinoto Co., Lid.       34,000       921,741         Likot Corp. <sup>10</sup> 24,840       688,057         Unior Tool Co.       14,000       440,014         Unior Tool Co., Lid.       35,000       166,703         Unierses Eductionent Corp. <sup>610</sup> 36,100       590,903         UNICroup Holtings Co., Lid.       36,000       798,568         Viewer Co., Lid.       44,000       490,503         UNICroup Holtings Co., Lid.       44,000       490,503         UNICroup Holtings Co., Lid.       36,000       798,568         Viewer Co., Lid.       44,000       490,503         UNICroup Holtings Co., Lid.       44,000       490,503	•		
Tops Kohan Co., Lul.         194.000         388.060           Toys Securities Co., Lud.         174.000         593.737           Toys Tire & Rubber Co., Lud.         789.664         1.066.754           Toyston Co., Lud.         780.064         1.066.754           Tancom Co., Lud.         70.000         307.025           Taracom Co., Lud.         70.00         307.025           Ts tech Co., Lud.         70.00         922.629           Tsugani Corp. <sup>60</sup> 248.540         668.057           Ube Industries Lud.         824.000         1.291.741           Union Tool Co.         140.00         400.417           Union Tool Co.         140.00         400.417           Universal Entertainment Corp. <sup>100</sup> 36.100         1.590.00           UNY Group Floidings Co., Lud. <sup>100</sup> 311.600         1.748.650           UNY Group Floidings Co., Lud. <sup>100</sup> 44.000         490.833           Waccoll Floidings Co., Lud. <sup>100</sup> 44.000         490.03           Yanato Kogy Co., Lud.         43.000         494.228           Waccoll Floidings Co., Lud.         40.013         981.028           Yanato Kogy Co., Lud.         40.313         981.028           Yanato Kogy Co., Lud.         40.313			,
Top       174000       519,737         Top       176,4000       54,660       986,602         Toyoba Robabber Co, Lad.       739,004       1,066,754         Toyoba Robabber Co, Lad.       7300       307,225         Transom Co, Lad.       7300       307,225         Tsubationo Cong.       108,247       604,117         Vaganti Cong. <sup>16,10</sup> 108,247       604,117         UAC (Cong. <sup>16,10</sup> 310,00       169,074         United Anrows Lad. <sup>10,10</sup> 35,010       509,00         United Anrows Lad. <sup>10,10</sup> 35,010       504,00         Valor Cop.       44,000       494,024         Valor Cop.       54,00       948,100         Valor Cop.       54,00       942,251 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
Top Tric & Rubber Co., Ld.         54,600         986,600           Toyobe Co., Ld.         789,694         Ll666,754           Tancom Co., Ld.         7000         307,025           Tara Cont Co., Ld.         7000         907,025           TS Tech Co., Ld.         7000         925,403           Tsubaktinot Chain Co.         71,000         592,629           Tsugani Corp. <sup>60</sup> 248,540         668,8357           Uck I Corp. <sup>60</sup> 248,540         668,8357           Union Tool Co.         14,000         400,017           Union Tool Co.         14,000         400,017           Universal Entertainment Corp. <sup>60</sup> 36,600         150,000           UNY Group Tholings Co., Ld. <sup>60</sup> 311,600         17,98,500           UNY Group Tholings Co., Ld. <sup>60</sup> 311,600         17,98,300           UNY Group Tholings Co., Ld. <sup>61</sup> 311,600         17,84,500           UNY Group Tholings Co., Ld. <sup>61</sup> 311,600         17,84,500           Valor Co., Ld. <sup>61</sup> 311,600         17,84,500           Valor Co., Ld. <sup>61</sup> 311,600         17,84,500           Valor Co., Ld. <sup>61</sup> 30,000         37,544           Yamato Korgo Co., Ld. <sup>61</sup> 30,000         647,337<			
Toybo Co., Ld. <sup>10)</sup> 100, 230         1.295, 251           Toyota Boshok Corp. <sup>16)</sup> 102, 230         1.295, 252           Taskakimoto Chain Co., Ld.         34, 200         992, 403           Tsagani Corp. <sup>16)</sup> 106, 247         604, 117           UACI Corp. <sup>16)</sup> 106, 247         604, 117           UACI Corp. <sup>16)</sup> 106, 247         604, 117           Unitor Tool Co.         114,000         400, 417           Unitor Tool Co.         114,000         400, 417           Unitor Arrows Ld. <sup>16)</sup> 5,600         166,704           Unitor Arrows Ld. <sup>16)</sup> 36,100         590,301           UNY Corop Holdings Co., Ld. <sup>60</sup> 788,366         788,366           Valor Cox, Ld. <sup>60</sup> 44,800         490,228           Wacand Holdings Corp.         44,000         490,813           Wacand Holdings Corp.         44,000         490,813           Wacand Holdings Corp.         44,000         490,228           Wacand Holdings Corp.         44,000         490,238           Wacand Holdings Corp.         44,000         490,238           Wacand Holdings Corp.         44,010         690,103           Valoa Tading Corp.         440,513         981,032			
Toyota Boshoka Corp. <sup>10</sup> 103,280         1.295,252           Trancom Co., Lid.         7,000         307,025           Ts Tech Co., Lid.         74,000         952,643           Stabakimot Chair Co.         71,000         952,629           Tsugani Corp. <sup>60</sup> 108,247         694,117           UACI Corp. <sup>60</sup> 246,550         688,057           Ube Industries Lid.         124,000         490,117           Unitor To Co.         14,000         490,417           Unitor To Co.         14,000         490,417           Unitor To Co.         14,000         490,84,78           Unitor Arons Lid. <sup>10</sup> 56,000         166,704           Unitor Arons Lid. <sup>10</sup> 31,1600         17,485,600           Ush Corp.         34,1000         490,233           Ush Corp.         44,000         496,243           Wacoir Lid. <sup>10</sup> 44,000         496,243           Wacoir Lid. <sup>10</sup> 122,300         637,444           Yamazen Corp.         54,100         242,251           Yamazen Corp.         54,100         492,251           Yamazen Corp.         54,100         492,251           Yamazen Corp.         54,100         636,103			
TS Tech Co., Ld.       34.200       925.403         Tsubakimico Chair Co.       71.000       592.529         Tsugani Corp. <sup>(6)</sup> 246.550       688.057         Ube Industries Ld.       824.000       1.201.741         Union Tool Co.       14.000       490.417         Union Tool Co.       14.000       490.471         Union Tool Co.       14.000       490.471         Universe Corp.       24.400       498.478         Universe Corp.       34.100       1.748.650         UNY Group Holdings Co., Ld. <sup>(a)</sup> 31.1600       1.748.650         UNA Core, Ld. <sup>(a)</sup> 44.800       496.743         Wareni Holdings Corp.       44.000       496.743         Wareni Holdings Corp.       54.00       242.251         Yamate Korgo, Co., Ld.       30.900       667.044         Yamazen Corp.       84.100       692.252         Yamazen Corp.       84.100       692.128         Yamazen Corp.       84.100       692.128         Yamazen Corp.       84.100       692.128         Yamazen Corp.       84.100       692.135         Yamazen Corp.       84.100       696.133         Yamazen Corp.       84.100       696.133 <td></td> <td>103,280</td> <td></td>		103,280	
Tsubakinoto Chain Co.         71.000         952,629           UACI Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 248,540         668,057           Ube Industries I.d.         824,000         1.201,741           Unino Toal Co.         14,000         400,417           Unino Toal Co.         14,000         400,407           Uninot Arrows Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 5,600         166,703           Unitod Arrows Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 311,000         1,748,650           UNY Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 43,300         949,228           Wacon Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 43,300         949,228           Wacon Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 43,000         4496,043           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,513         981,028           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,513         981,028           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,513         981,028           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,747         269,143,717           Yohohama Reito Co., Ltd. <sup>(b)</sup> 37,800         467,737           Zent Corp. <sup>(b)</sup> 32,197         615,516           Yusa Trading Co., Ltd. <sup>(b)</sup> 32,197         615,516           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,476         1.099,822           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,473         20,65,738	Trancom Co., Ltd.	7,000	307,025
Tangami Corp. <sup>10</sup> 108,247         694,117           UACI Corp. <sup>10</sup> 284,850         688,057           Ube Industries Ld.         824,000         1.291,741           Union Tool Co.         14,000         400,417           Uningtes Corp.         24,400         498,478           United Arrows Ld. <sup>10</sup> 36,100         50,600         1166,704           United Arrows Ld. <sup>10</sup> 36,100         970,303         11600         1748,650           United Arrows Ld. <sup>10</sup> 311,600         1748,650         444,000         989,866           Valor Co., Ld. <sup>10,10</sup> 43,380         949,223         949,223         949,223         940,613         949,223         940,613         941,000         496,043         940,223         941,000         496,043         940,223         941,000         942,251         Yanaba Kogyo Co., Ld.         40,013         981,023         941,013         981,023         941,000         642,155         Yokoham Reio Co., Ld.         30,9900         647,502         Zenin Corp. <sup>10</sup> 244,000         486,613         248,013         940,613         Yanaba Corp.         54,143,171         Yanaba Corp.         54,143,171         Yanaba Corp.         54,143,171         Yanaba Corp.         54,143,171         Yanaba Co	TS Tech Co., Ltd.	34,200	925,403
UAC Corp. <sup>6)</sup> 248,540       688,057         Ube Industries Idd.       824,000       1.291,741         Unior Toal Co,       14,000       400,417         Uniper Stad.       24,400       498,478         Univer Stad.       5,600       166,704         Univer Stad.       36,100       590,303         UNY Group Holdings Co, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 311,600       1,748,650         Ushio, Inc.       64,000       798,360         Valor Co, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 43,300       999,228         Wacond Holdings Corp.       44,000       496,043         Valor Co, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 132,300       637,644         Yamato Kogyo Co, Ltd.       40,013       981,028         Yamazen Corp.       84,100       692,155         Yokohana Reito Co, Ltd.       30,900       647,502         Zenn Corp. <sup>(b)</sup> 96,000       888,555         Zend Corp. <sup>(b)</sup> 96,000       888,555         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800       467,702         Amsterdam Commodities NV.       63,493       2,065,531         Zend Corp. <sup>(b)</sup> 96,000       888,555         Zend Corp. <sup>(b)</sup> 96,000       888,555         Zend Corp. <sup>(b)</sup> 96,000	Tsubakimoto Chain Co.	71,000	592,629
Ube Industries Lad.         824,000         1.291,741           Union Tool Co.         14,000         490,417           Uningers Corp.         24,400         498,478           United Arrows Lad. <sup>(a)</sup> 5,600         166,704           Universal Enetrainment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 36,100         590,303           UNY Group Holdings Corp.         43,800         1748,650           Valor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 43,800         494,223           Waccal Holdings Corp.         44,000         496,643           Waccal Holdings Corp.         44,000         496,643           Waccal Holdings Corp.         5,400         242,251           Yamata Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,513         981,023           Yamazen Corp.         84,100         692,155           Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd.         62,600         435,864           Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd.         62,600         435,864           Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd.         96,000         888,855           Zern Corp.         94,000         647,302           Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd.         265,143,171         Netherlands         0.849           Not Corp.         265,143,171         Netherlands         0.849         2.036,333           Unas Torafing Co., Ltd	Tsugami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>		
Union Tool Co.       14,000       400,417         Unipres Corp.       24,400       498,478         Universal Entertainment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 36,100       590,303         UNY Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 311,600       174,850         Usito, Inc.       64,000       798,365         Valor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 44,000       496,043         Wacon Ilokings Corp.       44,000       496,043         Yamato Kogo Co., Ltd.       44,000       62,020         Yamato Kogo Co., Ltd.       44,000       62,020         Yamato Kogo Co., Ltd.       62,000       435,836         Yamato Kogo Co., Ltd.       30,900       647,532         Zeon Corp. <sup>(c)</sup> 37,800       46,737         Zeon Corp. <sup>(c)</sup> 38,800 <td>UACJ Corp.<sup>(a)</sup></td> <td>248,540</td> <td></td>	UACJ Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	248,540	
Unipers Corp.         24,400         498,478           United Arrows tal. <sup>40</sup> 5,600         166,704           Universal Entertainment Corp. <sup>40</sup> 36,100         590,303           UNY Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>40</sup> 311,600         1,748,550           Valor Co., Ltd. <sup>40</sup> 43,800         949,228           Waccal Holdings Corp.         44,000         496,043           Waccal Holdings Corp.         5,400         542,251           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,513         981,028           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,513         981,028           Yamata Keito Corp.         84,100         692,155           Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd.         30,900         647,437           Zenrit Co., Ltd. <sup>40</sup> 37,800         467,437           Zenrit Co., Ltd. <sup>40</sup> 37,800         466,733           Zenrit Co., Ltd. <sup>40</sup> 37,800         467,437           Zenor Corp. <sup>60</sup> 27,800         466,173           Total Japan         27,800         466,173           Total Japan         265,143,171         145,511           Setteratam Commodities N.V.         65,319         2,035,538           BinckBank N.V.         65,319         2,035,538			
Universal Entertainment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 36,100         590,203           UNY Group Holdings Co., Ld. <sup>(a)</sup> 311,600         1,748,653           UShio, Inc.         64,000         798,366           Valor Co., Ld. <sup>(a)</sup> 44,000         499,223           Waecon Lo., Ld. <sup>(a)</sup> 132,300         637,644           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ld. <sup>(a)</sup> 132,300         637,644           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ld. <sup>(a)</sup> 40,513         981,023           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ld.         40,513         981,023           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ld.         62,600         435,864           Yuasa Tandig Co., Ld.         30,900         647,302           Zeon Corp.         37,800         467,437           Zeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 96,000         888,855           ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ld. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173           Total Japan         25,143,171         Netherlands         03,493         2,036,538           BinckBank N.V.         105,319         1,345,671         37,100         467,373           Zeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,107         615,519         1,455,671         37,100         466,173           Masterdam Commodities N.V.         10,349,3         2,036,538         11,65,5319			
Universal Entertainment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 36,100       590.030         UNY Group Holdings Cor, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 311,600       1,748,650         Valor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 43,800       949,228         Waccal Holdings Corp,       43,800       949,228         Waccal Holdings Corp,       132,300       637,644         YAMABIKO Corp,       5,400       242,251         Yamato Kogyo Co, Ltd.       40,513       981,028         Yamazen Corp,       84,100       692,155         Yokohama Reito Co, Ltd.       62,600       435,864         Yamazen Corp, Ltd.       30,900       647,502         Zenrit Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800       467,132         Zento Corp, Ld.       30,900       647,502         Zenti Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800       465,173         Total Japan       265,143,171       Netherlands         Netherlands       0.8%       32,197       6145,511         E Semiconductor Industries N.V.       105,319       1,345,671       81,600         BinekBank N.V.       32,197       6145,516       663,493       2,236,533       1,5269         USG People N.V.       32,243       724,074       1,53,561       1,53,561       1,53,561       1,53,561       1,53,561	1 1		
UNY Group Holdings Co., Lid. <sup>(a)</sup> 11,600         1,748,650           Ushio, Inc.         64,000         798,366           Valor Co., Lid. <sup>(a)</sup> 43,800         949,228           Wacon Co., Lid. <sup>(a)</sup> 132,300         637,644           YAmato Royo Co., Lid.         40,001         946,043           Yamato Royo Co., Lid.         40,013         981,102           Yamato Royo Co., Lid.         40,013         981,010           Yusas Trading Co., Lid.         30,900         647,502           Zenrin Co., Lid. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800         467,437           Zenro Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 96,000         888,555           ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Lid. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173           Total Japa         26,5143,171         Masterdam Commodities NV.         40,476         1099,822           BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         63,493         2,036,538         165,319         1,345,671           Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197         615,516         55,163,170         375,0129			
Ushio, Inc.         64,000         798,366           Valor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 43,800         949,228           Wacoal Holdings Corp.         44,000         496,043           Wacoal Holdings Corp.         132,300         637,644           YamABIK Corp.         5,400         242,251           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,513         981,028           Yamazen Corp.         84,100         692,155           Yokoham Reito Co., Ltd.         62,600         443,580           Yuasa Trading Co., Ltd.         30,900         647,502           Zenri Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800         467,437           Zenri Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800         466,173           Zenri Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173           Zenri Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173           Zenri Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173           Zenri Co., Ltd. <sup>(b)</sup> 40,476         1,099,822           BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         63,493         2,036,538           BinckBank N.V         165,519         1,334,5671           Bround Litternational N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197         615,516           Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,433         724074	1		
Valor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 43,800       949,228         Wacon Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 132,300       637,644         YAMABIKO Corp.       5,400       242,251         Yamato Koyo Co., Ltd.       40,051       981,1028         Yamato Koyo Co., Ltd.       40,513       981,1028         Yamato Koyo Co., Ltd.       62,000       435,864         Yuasa Trading Co., Ltd.       62,000       435,864         Yuasa Trading Co., Ltd.       30,900       647,502         Zenrin Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800       467,437         Zeno Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 96,000       888,555         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 77,800       466,173         Total Japan       27,800       84,101       109,822         Amsterdam Commodities N.V.       40,476       1,099,822       85,551         Zencorp. <sup>(b)</sup> 32,197       615,519       1,345,671         BrinckBank N.V.       165,519       1,345,671       81,553         BrinckBank N.V.       32,197       615,516       1,55,516         Korin Kijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197       615,516       1,55,516         Kordand J.A.G.       1,855,170       3,750,129       1,55,269       1,55,269         USG People N.V. <td>1 0 1</td> <td></td> <td></td>	1 0 1		
Wacon Co, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 44,000         496,043           Wacon Co, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 132,300         637,644           YAMABIK Corp.         5,400         242,251           Yamato Kogyo Co, Ltd.         40,513         981,028           Yamazer Corp.         84,100         6692,155           Yokohama Reito Co, Ltd.         62,600         435,864           Yuasa Trading Co, Ltd.         62,600         435,864           Yuasa Trading Co, Ltd.         30,900         647,502           Zenrit Co, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800         467,137           Zento Cop. <sup>(a)</sup> 96,000         888,555           ZERLA Pharmaceutical Co, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173           Total Japan         265,143,171         100,98,823           Netherlands 0.8%         32,197         615,519           Zensterdam Commodities N.V.         63,493         2,036,538           BinckBank N.V         152,197         615,519           Broinel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,2043         724,074           TKH Group N.V. CVA         32,289         1,153,269           USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070           Total Netherlands         36%         7644,960           New Ze			,
Wacon Co, Lul <sup>(a)</sup> 132,300         637,644           YAMABIKO Corp.         5,400         242,251           Yamato Kogyo Co, Lul.         40,513         981,028           Yamazen Corp.         684,100         692,155           Yokohama Reito Co, Lud.         62,600         435,864           Yuasa Trading Co, Lud.         62,600         435,864           Yuasa Trading Co, Lud.         30,900         647,502           Zenni Co, Lud. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800         467,437           Zeno Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 96,6000         888,555           ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Lud. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173           Total Japan         265,143,171         Netherlands         8,492           Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         63,493         2,035,538           BinckBank N.V.         165,319         1,345,671           Ster Seniconductor Industries N.V.         32,197         615,516           Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197         615,516           Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,243         724,074           TKH Group N.V. CVA         32,2589         1,153,269           USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070           Dewe Zealand Lud.         18,5170			
YAMABIKO Corp.         5,400         242,251           Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.         40,513         981,028           Yamazen Corp.         84,100         692,155           Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd.         62,600         435,864           Yuasa Trading Co., Ltd.         30,900         647,502           Zenrin Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800         467,437           Zeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 96,000         888,555           ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173 <b>7 total Japan 265,143,171</b> Netherlands 0.8%           Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         40,476         1.099,822           BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         63,493         2.036,538           BinckBank N.V.         165,319         1.345,671           Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197         615,515           Korinklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,043         724,074           YKH Group N.V. CVA         32,2397         6145,070           USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070           Total Netherlands         7,644,960           New Zealand 1.d.         1.835,170         3.75,129           Deso Groou			,
Yamato Kogyo Ca, Ltd.       40,513       981,003         Yamato Kogyo Ca, Ltd.       84,100       692,155         Yokohama Reito Co, Ltd.       30,900       647,502         Zenrin Co, Ltd.       30,900       647,502         Zenrin Co, Ltd.       37,800       467,437         Zeon Corp. <sup>60</sup> 96,000       888,555         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>60</sup> 27,800       466,173         Total Japan       265,143,171         Netherlands 0.8%         Amsterdam Commodities N.V.       40,476       1.099,822         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.       63,493       2.036,538         BinckBank N.V.       165,319       1.345,671         Brunel International N.V. <sup>60</sup> 32,197       615,515         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>60</sup> 32,043       724,074         TKH Group N.V. CVA       32,589       1,53,269         USG People N.V.       7,644,960       7,644,960         Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.       1,851,710       3,750,129         Ebos Group Ld.       176,737       1,418,125       Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.       1,854,648       1,300,289         Freightways Ld.       1,354,648       1,300,289 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>			
Yamazen Corp.         84,100         692,155           Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd.         62,600         435,864           Yuasa Trading Co., Ltd.         30,900         647,502           Zenrin Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800         467,437           Zeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 96,000         888,555           ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173           Total Japan         265,143,171         Netherlands         0.8%           Netherlands         0.8%         203,053         203,538           BinckBank NV.         165,319         1.345,671           Brunel International NV. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197         615,516           Koniklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,243         724,074           USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070           Total Netherlands         7,644,960           New Zealand 3.6%         241,684         1.135,269           Air New Zealand 3.6%         241,684         1.353,170         3750,129           Ebos Group Ld.         176,737         1.418,125         Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         824,286         4,067,309           Pretightways Ld.         1,354,648         1.300,289         1.135,362         1.135,368           In	1		
Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd.         62,600         435,864           Yusa Trading Co., Ltd.         30,900         647,502           Zenrin Co., Ltd.(®)         37,800         467,437           Zeon Corp.(®)         96,000         888,555           ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.(®)         27,800         466,173           Total Japan         265,143,171         Netherlands         0.8%           Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         40,476         1.099,822         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         63,493         2.036,538           Brunel International N.V.®         63,493         2.036,538         States and the state a			
Yuasa Trading Co, Ltd.       30,900       647,502         Zenri Co, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800       467,457         Zenc Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 96,000       888,555         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800       466,173         Venture Constant			
Zenrin Co., Lid. <sup>(a)</sup> 37,800         467,437           Zeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 96,000         888,555           ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173           Total Japan         265,143,171         Netherlands         0.8%           Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         40,476         1.099,822         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         63,493         2,036,538           BinckBank N.V.         165,319         1,345,671         Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197         615,516           Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,043         724,074         TKH Group N.V. CVA         32,589         1,153,269           USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070         670,070           Total Netherlands         7,644,960         New Zealand 1.d.         1,835,170         3,750,129           Ebos Group Ltd.         176,737         1,418,125         Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         241,684         1,136,368           Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.         218,840         566,173         1,418,125           Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         218,840         566,173         1,418,125           Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.         218,840         566,173         1,418,125         1,354,648			,
Zeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 96,000         888,555           ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800         466,173           Total Japan         265,143,171           Netherlands         0.8%           Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         40,476         1.099,822           BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         63,493         2.036,538           BinckBank N.V.         165,319         1.345,671           Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197         615,516           Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,243         724,074           TKH Group N.V. CVA         32,2589         1.153,269           USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070           New Zealand 3.6%         7,644,960           Air New Zealand Ltd.         1,835,170         3,750,129           Ebos Group Ltd.         176,737         1.418,125           Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         241,684         1,136,368           Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.         218,840         566,173           Heartland New Zealan Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650         2,388,617           Infrait ILd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650         2,388,617           Mainfreight Ltd.         323,315         334,586           Hal	6		
ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 27,800       466,173         Total Japan       205,143,171         Netherlands       0.8%         Amsterdam Commodities N.V.       63,493       2,036,538         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.       63,493       2,036,538         BinckBank N.V.       165,319       1,345,671         Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 165,319       1,345,671         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197       615,516         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,043       724,074         TKH Group N.V. CVA       32,589       1,153,269         USG People N.V.       32,589       1,532,690         VUSG People N.V.       36,%       7,644,960         New Zealand 3.6%       176,737       1,418,125         Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.       176,737       1,418,125         Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.       218,840       566,173         Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.       218,840       566,173         Harland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650       2,388,617         Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315       334,586         Mainfreight Ltd.       81,113       940,988         Metificeare Ltd.       53,302			
Netherlands         0.8%           Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         40,476         1,099,822           BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         63,493         2,036,538           BinckBank N.V.         165,319         1,345,671           Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197         615,516           Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,043         724,074           TKH Group N.V. CVA         32,289         1,153,269           USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070           New Zealand         3.6%         7,644,960           Air New Zealand Ltd.         1,835,170         3,750,129           Ebos Group Ltd.         176,737         1,418,129           Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         824,286         4,067,309           Freightways Ltd.         218,840         566,173           Halenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.         1,354,648         1,300,288           Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650         2,388,617           Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315         334,586           Mainfreight Ltd.         81,113         940,988           Mainfreight Ltd.         53,302         188,664           Nuplex Industries Ltd.         303,998         729,498 </td <td>ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.<sup>(a)</sup></td> <td>27,800</td> <td>466,173</td>	ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	27,800	466,173
Netherlands         0.8%           Amsterdam Commodities N.V.         40,476         1,099,822           BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.         63,493         2,036,538           BinckBank N.V.         165,319         1,345,671           Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197         615,516           Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,043         724,074           TKH Group N.V. CVA         32,289         1,153,269           USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070           New Zealand         3.6%         7,644,960           Air New Zealand Ltd.         1,835,170         3,750,129           Ebos Group Ltd.         176,737         1,418,129           Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         824,286         4,067,309           Freightways Ltd.         218,840         566,173           Halenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.         1,354,648         1,300,288           Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650         2,388,617           Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315         334,586           Mainfreight Ltd.         81,113         940,988           Mainfreight Ltd.         53,302         188,664           Nuplex Industries Ltd.         303,998         729,498 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
Amsterdam Commodities N.V.       40,476       1,099,822         BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.       63,493       2,036,538         BinckBank N.V.       165,319       1,345,671         Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197       615,516         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,043       724,074         TKH Group N.V. CVA       32,589       1,153,269         USG People N.V.       48,402       670,070         Total Netherlands         New Zealand 3.6%         Air New Zealand 1.d.       1,835,170       3,750,129         Ebos Group Ltd.       176,737       1,418,125         Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.       241,684       1,136,368         Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.       218,840       566,173         Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650       2,388,617         Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,315       334,586         Mainfreight Ltd.       81,113       940,988         Metrificeare Ltd.       53,302       188,664         Nuplex Industries Ltd.       303,998       729,498	Total Japan		265,143,171
BE Semiconductor Industries N.V.       63,493       2,036,538         BinckBank N.V.       165,319       1,345,671         Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197       615,516         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,043       724,074         TKH Group N.V. CVA       32,289       1,153,269         USG People N.V.       48,402       670,070 <b>Total Netherlands 7,644,960</b> New Zealand Ltd.       1,835,170       3,750,129         Ebos Group Ltd.       176,737       1,418,125         Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.       176,737       1,418,125         Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Ltd.       21,8840       566,173         Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,354,648       1,300,289         Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650       2,388,617         Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 81,113       940,988         Mainfreight Ltd.       81,113       940,988         Mettificzare Ltd.       303,998       729,498			
BinckBank N.V.       165,319       1,345,671         Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197       615,516         Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,043       724,074         TKH Group N.V. CVA       32,589       1,153,269         USG People N.V.       48,402       670,070         Total Netherlands         New Zealand 3.6%         Air New Zealand Ltd.       1,835,170       3,750,129         Ebos Group Ltd.       176,737       1,418,125         Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.       1241,684       1,136,368         Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.       218,840       566,173         Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650       2,388,617         Kahmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315       334,586         Mainfreight Ltd.       81,113       940,988         Metlifecare Ltd.       53,302       188,664         Nuplex Industries Ltd.       303,998       729,498	Amsterdam Commodities N.V.	40,476	1,099,822
Brunel International N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,197         615,516           Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,043         724,074           TKH Group N.V. CVA         32,589         1,153,269           USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070           Total Netherlands         7,644,960           New Zealand         3.6%         7           Air New Zealand Ltd.         1,835,170         3,750,129           Ebos Group Ltd.         176,737         1,418,125           Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         176,737         1,418,125           Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         241,684         1,136,368           Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.         218,840         566,173           Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650         2,388,617           Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315         334,586           Mainfreight Ltd.         81,113         940,988           Mettificeare Ltd.         53,302         188,664           Nuplex Industries Ltd.         303,998         729,498			
Koninklijke Ten Cate N.V. <sup>(a)</sup> 32,043         724,074           TKH Group N.V. CVA         32,589         1,153,269           USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070           Total Netherlands           New Zealand         3.6%           Air New Zealand Ltd.         1,835,170         3,750,129           Ebos Group Ltd.         176,737         1,418,125           Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         176,737         1,418,125           Freightways Ltd.         241,684         1,136,368           Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.         218,840         566,173           Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650         2,388,617           Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315         334,586           Mainfreight Ltd.         81,113         940,988           Metlifecare Ltd.         53,302         188,664           Nuplex Industries Ltd.         303,998         729,498			
TKH Group N.V. CVA       32,589       1,153,269         USG People N.V.       48,402       670,070         Total Netherlands       7,644,960         New Zealand 3.6%       7,644,960         Air New Zealand Ltd.       1,835,170       3,750,129         Ebos Group Ltd.       176,737       1,418,125         Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.       824,286       4,067,309         Freightways Ltd.       241,684       1,136,368         Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.       218,840       566,173         Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650       2,388,617         Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315       334,586         Mainfreight Ltd.       81,113       940,988         Metlifecare Ltd.       53,302       188,664         Nuplex Industries Ltd.       303,998       729,498			
USG People N.V.         48,402         670,070           Total Netherlands         7,644,960           New Zealand 3.6%         1,835,170         3,750,129           Air New Zealand Ltd.         1,835,170         3,750,129           Ebos Group Ltd.         176,737         1,418,125           Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         824,286         4,067,309           Freightways Ltd.         241,684         1,136,368           Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.         218,840         566,173           Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,354,648         1,300,289           Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315         334,586           Mainfreight Ltd.         81,113         940,988           Metlifecare Ltd.         53,302         188,664           Nuplex Industries Ltd.         303,998         729,498			
Total Netherlands New Zealand 3.6%         7,644,960           Air New Zealand Ltd.         1,835,170         3,750,129           Ebos Group Ltd.         176,737         1,418,125           Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         824,286         4,067,309           Freightways Ltd.         241,684         1,136,368           Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.         218,840         566,173           Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650         2,388,617           Kathmandu Holdings Ltd.         323,315         334,586           Mainfreight Ltd.         81,113         940,988           Metlifecare Ltd.         53,302         188,664           Nuplex Industries Ltd.         303,998         729,498	•		
New Zealand 3.6%Air New Zealand Ltd.1,835,170Air New Zealand Ltd.1,835,170Ebos Group Ltd.176,737Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.824,2864,067,309Freightways Ltd.241,684Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.218,840Haertland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,354,648Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650Kathmandu Holdings Ltd.323,315Mainfreight Ltd.81,113Metlifecare Ltd.53,302Nuplex Industries Ltd.303,998729,498	USG People N.V.	48,402	670,070
New Zealand 3.6%Air New Zealand Ltd.1,835,170Air New Zealand Ltd.1,835,170Ebos Group Ltd.176,737Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.824,2864,067,309Freightways Ltd.241,684Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.218,840Haertland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,354,648Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650Kathmandu Holdings Ltd.323,315Mainfreight Ltd.81,113Metlifecare Ltd.53,302Nuplex Industries Ltd.303,998729,498			- ( 1 1 0 ( 0
Air New Zealand Ltd.1,835,1703,750,129Ebos Group Ltd.176,7371,418,125Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.824,2864,067,309Freightways Ltd.241,6841,136,368Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.218,840566,173Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,354,6481,300,289Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,6502,388,617Kathmandu Holdings Ltd.323,315334,586Mainfreight Ltd.81,113940,988Metlifecare Ltd.53,302188,664Nuplex Industries Ltd.303,998729,498			7,044,960
Ebos Group Ltd.         176,737         1,418,125           Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.         824,286         4,067,309           Freightways Ltd.         241,684         1,136,368           Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.         218,840         566,173           Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,354,648         1,300,289           Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650         2,388,617           Kathmandu Holdings Ltd.         323,315         334,586           Mainfreight Ltd.         81,113         940,988           Metlifecare Ltd.         53,302         188,664           Nuplex Industries Ltd.         303,998         729,498		1 825 170	2 750 120
Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corp., Ltd.       824,286       4,067,309         Freightways Ltd.       241,684       1,136,368         Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.       218,840       566,173         Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,354,648       1,300,289         Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650       2,388,617         Kathmandu Holdings Ltd.       323,315       334,586         Mainfreight Ltd.       81,113       940,988         Metlifecare Ltd.       53,302       188,664         Nuplex Industries Ltd.       303,998       729,498			
Freightways Ltd.       241,684       1,136,368         Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.       218,840       566,173         Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,354,648       1,300,289         Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650       2,388,617         Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315       334,586         Mainfreight Ltd.       81,113       940,988         Metlifecare Ltd.       53,302       188,664         Nuplex Industries Ltd.       303,998       729,498			
Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd.       218,840       566,173         Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,354,648       1,300,289         Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650       2,388,617         Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315       334,586         Mainfreight Ltd.       81,113       940,988         Metlifecare Ltd.       53,302       188,664         Nuplex Industries Ltd.       303,998       729,498			
Heartland New Zealand Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,354,6481,300,289Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,6502,388,617Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315334,586Mainfreight Ltd.81,113940,988Metlifecare Ltd.53,302188,664Nuplex Industries Ltd.303,998729,498			
Infratil Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,001,650         2,388,617           Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315         334,586           Mainfreight Ltd.         81,113         940,988           Metlifecare Ltd.         53,302         188,664           Nuplex Industries Ltd.         303,998         729,498			
Kathmandu Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 323,315       334,586         Mainfreight Ltd.       81,113       940,988         Metlifecare Ltd.       53,302       188,664         Nuplex Industries Ltd.       303,998       729,498			
Mainfreight Ltd.         81,113         940,988           Metlifecare Ltd.         53,302         188,664           Nuplex Industries Ltd.         303,998         729,498			
Metlifecare Ltd.         53,302         188,664           Nuplex Industries Ltd.         303,998         729,498			
	Metlifecare Ltd.		188,664
NZX Ltd. 747,756 622,424			
	NZX Ltd.	747,756	622,424

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS)

Investments	Shares		Value
Port of Tauranga Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	97,280	\$	1,236,507
Restaurant Brands New Zealand Ltd.	268,438	φ	813,259
Skellerup Holdings Ltd.	349,262		371,915
Sky Network Television Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	716.673		3,176,230
	1,063,400		3,269,519
SKYCITY Entertainment Group Ltd.			
Steel & Tube Holdings Ltd.	297,630		636,099
Trade Me Group Ltd.	527,517		1,463,665
Warehouse Group Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	471,775		941,066
Z Energy Ltd.	881,211		3,390,008
Total New Zealand			32,741,438
Norway 2.4%			
ABG Sundal Collier Holding ASA	1,159,372		916,380
Atea ASA	284,447		3,203,033
Austevoll Seafood ASA	208,662		1,115,923
Borregaard ASA	122,293		902,884
Kvaerner ASA	215,930		160,760
Leroy Seafood Group ASA	77,061		2,247,067
Opera Software ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	17,791		142,940
Petroleum Geo-Services ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	208,585		1,073,323
Protector Forsikring ASA	118,418		980,804
Salmar ASA	276,614		3,981,490
Selvaag Bolig ASA	273,466		946,719
SpareBank 1 Nord Norge	161,499		817,605
SpareBank 1 SMN <sup>(a)</sup>	160,975		1,188,472
Tomra Systems ASA	149,852		1,259,753
Veidekke ASA <sup>(a)</sup>	184,775		2,166,648
Wilh. Wilhelmsen ASA	161,506		959,926
	- ,		,
Total Norway			22,063,727
Portugal 0.6%			,,
CTT-Correios de Portugal S.A.	199,320		2,137,057
Mota-Engil, SGPS, S.A.	188,740		697,311
REN-Redes Energeticas Nacionais, SGPS, S.A.	583,967		1,713,457
Semapa-Sociedade de Investimento e Gestao	81,069		1,083,127
Teixeira Duarte S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	132,893		109.043
	132,075		109,015
Total Portugal			5,739,995
8			5,759,995
Singapore 4.1% Amtek Engineering Ltd.	1,171,678		533,862
5 5			,
Asian Pay Television Trust Powersed Singapore Ltd	5,398,800		3,502,903
Boustead Singapore Ltd.	817,800		1,013,531
Chip Eng Seng Corp., Ltd.	1,707,878		1,207,729
Courts Asia Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	890,860		298,750
CSE Global Ltd.	1,338,400		541,527

CWT Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	750,876	845,741
Dyna-Mac Holdings Ltd.	693,600	159,280
Falcon Energy Group Ltd.	1,284,642	238,816
Fragrance Group Ltd. GMG Global Ltd.	2,460,769	367,761 210,270
	4,120,400	-,
Ho Bee Land Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Hong Fok Corp., Ltd.	667,600	1,046,395
Hong Fox Corp., Etd. Hong Leong Asia Ltd.	791,104	513,292 1,093,877
Hong Leong Asia Ltd.	1,136,721 353,800	1,070,402
Hyflux Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	311,400	207,721
Java Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,711,108	68,690
Keppel Telecommunications & Transportation Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	116,400	155,290
OSIM International Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	755,100	1,078,950
OUE Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,803,197	2,839,473
Oxley Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,896,082	1,420,165
Pacific Radiance Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	309,742	150,163
Pan-United Corp., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	875,400	513,740
Petra Foods Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	302,803	843,266
Raffles Medical Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	322,000	922,549
Religare Health Trust	2,102,032	1,670,347
Rickmers Maritime	6,145,542	1,276,868
Sinarmas Land Ltd.	312.400	173,087
SMRT Corp., Ltd.	970,800	1,132,376
Stamford Land Corp., Ltd.	2,216,600	896,853
Super Group Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,414,864	1,536,887
Tat Hong Holdings Ltd.	603,600	294,825
UMS Holdings Ltd.	1,635,167	631,799
United Engineers Ltd.	755,189	1,503,001
Venture Corp., Ltd.	649,744	4,049,946
Wee Hur Holdings Ltd.	3,670,599	1,003,481
Wing Tai Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,372,200	1,920,700
Yongnam Holdings Ltd.	1,757,993	179,426
Total Singapore Spain 0.6%		37,113,739
Spain 0.6%	78,508	<b>37,113,739</b> 1,167,377
	78,508 255,380	
Spain 0.6% Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	1,167,377
Spain       0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.	255,380	1,167,377 1,006,600
Spain       0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup>	255,380 64,323	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272
Spain       0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837
Spain       0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.         Pescanova S.A.*	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.         Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain         Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.         Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain         Sweden 4.1%	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b>
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.         Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain         Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B         Afr AB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.         Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain         Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B         AF AB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B         Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup>	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.         Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain         Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B         Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.         Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain         Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B         Af F AB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B         Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B         Betsson AB*	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.         Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain         Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B         Af F AB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B         Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B         Betsson AB*         Bilia AB Class A	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103
Spain0.6%Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.Pescanova S.A.*Total SpainSweden 4.1%AddTech AB Class BAF AB Class BAtrium Ljungberg AB Class BAxis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class BBetsson AB*Bilia AB Class AByggmax Group AB	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612
Spain0.6%Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.Pescanova S.A.*Total SpainSweden 4.1%AddTech AB Class BAF AB Class BAtrium Ljungberg AB Class BAxis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class BBetsson AB*Bilia AB Class AByggmax Group ABClass Ohlson AB Class B	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751 84,768	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612 1,378,553
Spain 0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.         Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain         Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B         Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class A         Bilia AB Class A         Byggmax Group AB         Clas Ohlson AB Class B         Duni AB	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751 84,768 91,490	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612 1,378,553 1,318,132
Spain0.6%Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.Pescanova S.A.*Total SpainSweden 4.1%AddTech AB Class BAF AB Class BAtrium Ljungberg AB Class BAxis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class BBetsson AB*Bilia AB Class AByggmax Group ABClas Ohlson AB Class BDuni ABFabege AB <sup>(a)</sup>	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751 84,768 91,490 225,319	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612 1,378,553 1,318,132 3,234,500
Spain0.6%Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.Pescanova S.A.*Total SpainSweden 4.1%AddTech AB Class BAf F AB Class BAtrium Ljungberg AB Class BAxis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class BBetsson AB*Bilia AB Class AByggmax Group ABClas Ohlson AB Class BDuni ABFabege AB <sup>(a)</sup> Gunnebo AB	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751 84,768 91,490 225,319 131,317	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612 1,378,553 1,318,132 3,234,500 691,298
Spain       0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.       Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain       Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B       AfAr AB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B       Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B       Betsson AB*         Bilia AB Class A       Byggmax Group AB         Clas Ohlson AB Class B       Duni AB         Fabege AB <sup>(a)</sup> Gunnebo AB         Holmen AB Class B       All	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751 84,768 91,490 225,319 131,317 84,879	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612 1,378,553 1,318,132 3,234,500 691,298 2,864,059
Spain       0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.       Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain       Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B       AFAB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B       Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B         Axis Communications AB <sup>(a)</sup> B&B Tools AB Class B         Bilia AB Class A       Byggmax Group AB         Clas Ohlson AB Class B       Clas Ohlson AB Class B         Fabege AB <sup>(a)</sup> Gunnebo AB         Holmen AB Class B       Indutrade AB	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751 84,768 91,490 225,319 131,317 84,879 32,903	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612 1,378,553 1,318,132 3,234,500 691,298 2,864,059 1,508,936
Spain       0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.       Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain       Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B       AF AB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B       Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B         Betsson AB*       Bilia AB Class A         Byggmax Group AB       Clas AB         Clas Ohlson AB Class B       Holmen AB Class B         Holmen AB Class B       Holmen AB Class B         Kabege AB <sup>(a)</sup> Holmen AB Class B         Kungsleden AB       Holmen AB	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751 84,768 91,490 225,319 131,317 84,879 32,903 207,569	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612 1,378,553 1,318,132 3,234,500 691,298 2,864,059 1,508,936 1,606,580
Spain       0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.       Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain       Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B       AddTech AB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B       Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B         Betsson AB*       Bilia AB Class A         Byggmax Group AB       Clas Ohlson AB Class B         Duni AB       Fabege AB <sup>(a)</sup> Gunnebo AB       Holmen AB Class B         Kungsleden AB       Loomis AB Class B	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751 84,768 91,490 225,319 131,317 84,879 32,903 207,569 66,558	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612 1,378,553 1,318,132 3,234,500 691,298 2,864,059 1,508,936 1,606,580 2,036,706
Spain       0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.       Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain       Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B       AddTech AB Class B         Artium Ljungberg AB Class B       Babes         B&B Tools AB Class B       Betsson AB*         Bilia AB Class A       Byggmax Group AB         Class B       Class B         Duni AB       Fabege AB <sup>(a)</sup> Gunnebo AB       Holmen AB Class B         Holmen AB Class B       Loomis AB         Loomis AB Class B       Maturation AB         Maturate AB       Kungsleden AB         Loomis AB Class B       Maturation AB         Mass B       Maturation AB         Mass B       Maturation AB         Pabeley AB       Maturation AB         Mass B       Maturation AB	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751 84,768 91,490 225,319 131,317 84,879 32,903 207,569 66,558 68,279	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612 1,378,553 1,318,132 3,234,500 691,298 2,864,059 1,508,936 1,606,580 2,036,706 1,801,181
Spain       0.6%         Cie Automotive S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Duro Felguera S.A.         Elecnor S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Faes Farma S.A.         Melia Hotels International S.A. <sup>(a)</sup> Miquel y Costas & Miquel S.A.         Papeles y Cartones de Europa S.A.       Pescanova S.A.*         Total Spain       Sweden 4.1%         AddTech AB Class B       AddTech AB Class B         Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B       Atrium Ljungberg AB Class B         Betsson AB*       Bilia AB Class A         Byggmax Group AB       Clas Ohlson AB Class B         Duni AB       Fabege AB <sup>(a)</sup> Holmen AB Class B       Idata Se         Kungsleden AB       Loomis AB         Loomis AB Class B       Loomis AB Class B	255,380 64,323 282,864 28,224 15,055 113,960 7,082 51,311 66,628 142,421 58,996 35,755 52,686 46,378 108,751 84,768 91,490 225,319 131,317 84,879 32,903 207,569 66,558	1,167,377 1,006,600 627,272 718,477 347,837 533,579 619,309 0 <b>5,020,451</b> 688,684 929,032 2,168,341 2,327,264 584,581 1,978,157 1,667,103 756,612 1,378,553 1,318,132 3,234,500 691,298 2,864,059 1,508,936 1,606,580 2,036,706

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS)

Investments	Shares	Value
Nolato AB Class B	46,193	\$ 1,116,789
Peab AB	349,062	2,748,281
Proffice AB Class B	93,123	254,834
Ratos AB Class B <sup>(a)</sup>	404,851	2,774,415
Semcon AB	67,293	479,881
Svenska Cellulosa AB SCA Class A	27,911	647,283
Sweco AB Class B	72,495	928,879
Total Sweden Switzerland 1.7%		37,759,893
Ascom Holding AG Registered Shares	32,015	552,096
BKW AG	52,013	1,815,166
Cembra Money Bank AG	47,251	2,899,372
Gategroup Holding AG*	20,601	696,739
Implenia AG Registered Shares	12,578	826,188
Kudelski S.A. Bearer Shares	31,023	381,679
Leonteg AG*	1,598	547,035
Logitech International S.A. Registered Shares <sup>(a)</sup>	142,926	1,890,867
Tecan Group AG Registered Shares	6,077	797,712
Valiant Holding AG Registered Shares	16,753	1,416,062
Vontobel Holding AG Registered Shares	87,508	3,716,365
Total Switzerland United Kingdom 15.4%		15,539,281
A.G.BARR PLC	77,208	698,581
Abcam PLC	43,917	316,521
Acacia Mining PLC	212,101	824,944
Al Noor Hospitals Group PLC	26,827	404,619
Alent PLC	235,938	1,312,037
Aveva Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	32,960	724.151
Bank of Georgia Holdings PLC	37,298	960,651
Betfair Group PLC	39,994	1,326,945
Bloomsbury Publishing PLC	136,314	309,102
Bodycote PLC	108,018	1,152,937
Bovis Homes Group PLC	82,860	1,147,029
Brammer PLC	110,353	655,277
Brewin Dolphin Holdings PLC	248,520	1,145,522
Cable & Wireless Communications PLC	4,577,372	4,141,622
Chesnara PLC	209,550	1,067,772
Chime Communications PLC	105,792	431,490
Cineworld Group PLC	199,127	1,418,900
Communisis PLC	242,645	191,810
Computacenter PLC	119,702	1,213,676
Concentric AB	48,056	642,210
Connect Group PLC	274,288	628,076
Costain Group PLC	157,666	737,274

Countyvide PLC         128:054         983:962           Creat Nicholson Holding PLC         248:380         L131:126           Creat Nicholson Holding PLC         64:464         857:773           Dore PLC         64:464         857:773           Dore PLC         178:251         1-486:807           Dechams PLC         178:251         1-486:807           Decham Planmeauticals PLC         2271:445         2450:89           Decham Planmeauticals PLC         218:46:87         410:275           Decham Planmeauticals PLC         93:431         1-290:430           Domino Printing Sciences PLC         93:17         245:30           Decompany Inductional Investor PLC         90:131         1-175:38           Decompany Inductional Investor PLC         90:231         1-16:75:39           Canamada Co		100.054	002.0(2
Crest Nicolson Holdings PLC         208,580         1.181.26           Dairy Crest Group PLC <sup>10</sup> 223,182         1.472,635           Dairy PLC         3.53,957         3.191.912           Da kare PLC         1.78,251         1.4668.607           Dechanss PLC         1.78,251         1.4668.007           Dechans PLC         1.78,251         1.4668.007           Dechans PLC         1.78,253         1.1428.118           Dechans PLC         273,839         1.26,2664           Deveropment Scennise PLC         1.76,770         2.055,000           Deveropment Scennes PLC         1.76,770         2.055,000           Deveropment Scennes PLC         1.76,770         2.055,000           Deveropment Scennes PLC         1.76,770         2.055,000           Exerconcomponents PLC         1.76,770         2.055,000           Evertoncomponents PLC         1.76,710         2.055,000           Evertoncomponents PLC         1.77,714         1.47,714           Evertoncomponents PLC         1.76,753         7.774,712,774,752,774,720           Evertoncomp PLC         1.76,753         1.78,973         1.858,876           Group PLC         9.05,063         1.73,973         1.78,973         1.78,973			,
CSR PLC         64.08         877.79           Darty PLC         533.957         519.192           De La Kue PLC         173.251         1.486.807           Dechan Pharmaeuticals PLC         82.059         1.226.64           Devon PLC         78.351         1.486.807           Devon PLC         78.351         1.486.807           Devon PLC         78.356         1.125.848           Demon Printig Sciences PLC         9.481         1.226.643           Domon Printig Sciences PLC         9.431         1.266.843           Domon Printig Sciences PLC         79.710         2.033.030           Electrocompones PLC         79.710         2.033.030           Electrocompones PLC         79.710         2.033.030           Electrocompones PLC         70.714         1.476.470           Electrocompones PLC         60.539         770.020           Electrocompones PLC         70.211         1.476.470           Euromones Instantional Invesore PLC         70.213         1.1475.438           Forcerspo PLC         70.537         2.439.790         Genes PLC           Genes PLC         70.537         2.439.790         Genes PLC         1.65.753         2.25.439.791           Electrocomp PLC			
Dairy Cest Gromp PLC**         523,857         519,192           Dark PLC         178,251         1,468,607           Dechanken PLC         2,371,445         2,250,857           Dechanken PLC         183,1857         1,168,607           Dechanken PLC         182,185         1,152,664           Development Scenest PLC         98,882         1,152,848           Domino S Pizza Group PLC         167,670         2,035,833           Domino S Pizza Group PLC         161,451         2,192,933           Elementin PLC         61,1451         2,192,933           Devino PLC         61,1451         2,192,933           Elementin PLC         61,1451         2,192,933           Elementin PLC         61,1451         2,192,933           Elementin PLC         61,1451         2,192,933           Elementin PLC         7,221         1,167,470           Eurononey Instantional Investor PLC         7,221         1,167,333           Ferrape PLC         7,838         171,829           Everape PLC         7,838         1,858,856           Outling Art by PLC         83,756         1,71,152           Genes PLC         68,756         1,751,29         2,90,99,757           Outling Art by PLC			
Dark PLC         53.9.97         519.192           De La Rue PLC         173.251         1.4668.007           Decknam PLC         2.371.485         2.650.871           Decknam PLC         119.126         410.275           Devon PLC         7.8356         1.125.848           Domino Printing Sciences PLC         9.8431         1.256.630           Domino Printing Sciences PLC         7.8745         7.8311           Domino Printing Sciences PLC         7.8745         7.8311           Domino Printing Sciences PLC         7.8745         7.8311           Electrocomponents PLC         7.8745         7.8311           Domino Printing Sciences PLC         7.8745         7.8311           Electrocomponents PLC         7.8745         7.8311           Electrocomponents PLC         7.8745         7.874.970           Euromone Jonitational Investor PLC         7.021         1.476.470           Euromonent Jonitational Investor PLC         7.6481         7.7328           Fenerape PLC         7.8463         7.731.52           Generade Group PLC         7.6481         7.732.53           Cons Group PLC         7.6573         2.239.795           Grieggs PLC         6.5763         2.2481			,
bc La Rue PLC         178,251         1.468,607           Dechnams PLC         2.371,445         2.650,871           Dechnams PLC         123,059         1.226,064           Devisopment Scuttise PLC         119,126         410,275           Devisopment Scuttise PLC         06,892         1.152,348           Domino S PLZ Group PLC         07,374         1.226,694           Domino S PLZ Group PLC         07,374         1.226,694           Devisopment Scuttise PLC         07,374         1.226,694           Devisopment Scuttise PLC         07,374         1.476,470           Devisopment Scuttise PLC         07,321         1.167,523           Devisopment Scuttise PLC         07,221         1.167,523           Devisopment Scuttise PLC         07,327         1.349,795           Devisopment Scuttise PLC         07,377         2.439,795           Devisopment Scuttise PLC         07,375         2.439,795           Devisopment Scuttise Scuttise Scuttise Scu	• •		
Detentary PLC         2,37,45         2,250,694           Devolpment Securities PLC         119,126         410,275           Domino Pritting Sciences PLC         93,834         11,82,812           Domino Pritting Sciences PLC         93,343         12,96,830           Domino Pritting Sciences PLC         176,770         2205,303           Electrocomponents PLC         161,413         2,92,903           Electrocomponents PLC         309,100         13,316,100           EMB Group PLC         309,100         13,316,100           Euro Science PLC         30,91,00         13,316,00           Euro Science PLC         30,91,00         13,316,00           Euro Science PLC         30,91,00         13,316,90	•		
Development Securities PLC         119.126         410.275           Dortom PLC         278.836         1,182.812           Dortion PLC         93.431         1.259.6830           Dorting Sciences PLC         176.770         2.205.303           EV Technologies PLC         275.495         789.317           Electrocomponents PLC         01.14.51         2.192.093           Electrocomponents PLC         0.03.91.00         1.313.610           EMIS Group PLC         0.05.59         77.60.29           euror Group PLC         0.05.59         77.70.29           Eurornosy Institutional Investor PLC         70.81         71.38.98           Ferensep PLC         76.481         71.389           Ferensep PLC         70.537         2.439.701           Foctsan Group PLC         83.726         1.71.152           Genus PLC         0.557         2.439.705           Foctsan Group PLC         0.757         2.439.705           Group PLC         0.757         2.439.705           Foctsan Group PLC         0.757         2.439.705           Group PLC         0.757         2.439.705           Hardsan Group PLC         10.557         2.439.705           Hardsan Group PLC         10.5578<			
Devo PLC         98.892         1.182.818           Domino Printing Science PLC         98.431         1.206.830           Domino Printing Science PLC         176.770         2.035.030           EV Technologies PLC         176.770         2.035.030           EV Technologies PLC         161.451         2.192.095           Elementins PLC         60.539         7.760.29           Elementins PLC         60.539         7.760.29           esure Group PLC         76.241         1.476.470           eraromery Institutional Invester PLC         76.281         1.73.528           Fernespo PLC         76.481         7.1528           Fernespo PLC         76.481         7.1528           Foctons Group PLC         76.481         7.1528           Foctons Group PLC         76.648         1.73.598           Galiford Try PLC         68.716         1.396.503           Go-Ahad Group PLC         68.716         1.5365           Go-Akad Group PLC         165.763         2.514.890           Haltords Group PLC         68.716         1.5365           Group PLC         165.763         2.514.890           Haltor Strint Hublings PLC         119.362         1.213.772           Haltor Strint Hublings P			
Diplom PLC         98,892         1,152,883           Domino S. Pizza Group PLC         175,770         2,035,030           EV Technologis PLC         275,895         789,317           Electrocomponents PLC         0301,100         1,331,610           EMIS Group PLC         0301,000         1,331,610           EMIS Group PLC         472,714         1,476,470           Euromosp Institutional Investor PLC         702,21         1,467,820           Euromosp Institutional Investor PLC         70,633         1,73,898           Ferner PLC         58,063         1,73,898           Ferner PLC         83,726         1,77,1152           Grage PLC         68,766         1,399,791           Fortage PLC         76,573         2,2439,795           Grage PLC         163,6763         2,514,800           Indrick Group PLC         80,769         5,151,291           Barba Group PLC         80,769         5,151,291           Indrick forup PLC         19,362         <	Development Securities PLC	119,126	
Domino Printing Science PLC         93.31         1.290.830           Domino S Piza Group PLC         176.770         2.035.030           E2V Technologies PLC         787.945         789.317           Elementis PLC         0.61.451         2.192.095           Elementis PLC         0.61.533         776.029           esur Group PLC         0.65.53         776.029           esur Group PLC         70.21         1.167.523           Ferner PLC         70.81         71.528           Fernes pPLC         70.481         71.528           Fernes pPLC         88.766         1.73.598           Fernes pPLC         88.716         1.396.503           Galiford Ty PLC         87.726         1.71.152           Genis PLC         70.537         2.499.795           Galiford Ty PLC         70.537         2.499.795           Galiford Ty PLC         70.537         2.499.795           Group PLC         70.537         2.499.795           Halford	Devro PLC	278,836	1,182,812
Domino S Pizza Group PLC         176,770         2.055,030           EV Technologies PLC         275,495         738,9317           Electrocomponents PLC         300,100         1.331,610           EMIS Group PLC         60,539         776,029           eure Group PLC         472,714         1.476,470           Euromory Institutional Investor PLC         70,221         1.167,523           euro Group PLC         41,520         1.359,701           Edesas Group PLC         41,520         1.359,701           Fenex PLC         76,631         1.359,701           Fockson Group PLC         41,520         1.359,701           Fenex PLC         83,726         1.771,152           Genis PLC         76,573         2.439,795           Group PLC         76,573         2.439,795           Group PLC         76,573         2.439,795           Halbords Group PLC         76,573         2.439,795           Group PLC         193,652         1.23,772           HeadIam Group PLC         193,652         1.23,375           Halbords Group PLC         193,652         1.23,375           Halbords Group PLC         193,653         1.23,375           Halbords Group PLC         133,785	Diploma PLC	96,892	1,152,848
E2V Technologies PLC         75.495         789.317           Electrocomponens PLC         601.451         2.192.0539           Elementis PLC         605.59         776.020           esure Group PLC         767.2714         1.476.470           Euronneyt Instational Investor PLC         76.481         71.583           Ferrex PLC         76.481         71.583           Ferrex pP LC         76.481         71.583           Ferrex pP LC         41.520         1.589.701           Fokasa Group PLC         43.726         1.771.15           Genis PLC         68.716         1.369.503           Go-Ahead Group PLC         70.537         2.499.795           Go-Ahead Group PLC         202.009         1.782.294           Halfords Group PLC         202.009         1.782.294           Hadian Group PLC         202.009         1.782.294           Heical Bar PLC         144.552         386.0177           Heical Bar PLC         144.552         386.0177           Heical Bar PLC         144.552         386.0177           Heical Bar PLC         128.196         933.076           Haifords Group PLC         203.06,965         382.250           Horeserve PLC         133.785	Domino Printing Sciences PLC	93,431	1,296,830
Electrocomponents PLC         309.100         1.331.610           EMINE Groups PLC         309.100         1.331.610           EMINE Groups PLC         472.714         1.476.470           Eurorents PLC         70.221         1.167.523           Ferners PLC         58.063         173.890           Ferners PLC         76.481         71.528           Ferners PLC         76.481         71.528           Foctors Group PLC         87.247         285.863           Galliof Try PLC         88.716         1.396.9701           Foctors Group PLCO         87.747         285.863           Go-Ahed Group PLC         88.716         1.396.573           Go-Ahed Group PLC         165.763         2.514.840           Halfords Group PLC         80.769         516.177           Halfords Group PLC         19.35.22         846.070           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         19.35.22         836.079           Hild Smith Holdings PLC         19.35.22         2.33.765           Interserve PLC         138.196         933.076           Interserve PLC         138.376         1.213.772           Hild Smith Holdings PLC         306.965         822.520           JD Wetherspront PLC         306.9	Domino s Pizza Group PLC	176,770	2,035,030
Elements PLC         309,100         1,331,610           EMIS Group PLC         60,539         77,60,20           euro Group PLC         77,27,14         1,476,470           Euromoney Institutional Investor PLC         70,221         1,167,523           Ferner PLC         58,063         173,898           Ferner Sp PLC         41,520         1,359,701           Foxtons Group PLC         41,520         1,359,701           Goalinod Try PLC         83,726         1,771,152           Goalinod Try PLC         83,726         1,771,152           Goalinod Try PLC         83,726         1,771,153           Goa-Ahead Group PLC         0,0537         2,249,795           Goa-Ahead Group PLC         202,009         1,92,244           Halfords Group PLC         202,009         1,92,244           Headam Group PLC         144,552         846,070           Halfords Group PLC         144,552         846,070           Hilds Smith Holdings PLC         119,362         121,372           Hilds Group PLC         133,878         1,151,903           Homserve PLC         133,878         1,151,903           Hilds Group PLC         306,905         822,520           JD Wethespoon PLC <t< td=""><td>E2V Technologies PLC</td><td>275,495</td><td>789,317</td></t<>	E2V Technologies PLC	275,495	789,317
EMIS Group PLC         60.539         776.029           seure Group PLC         472,714         1.476,470           Euromoney Institutional Investor PLC         780,221         1.167,523           Femer PLC         76,481         71,528           Ferexpo PLC         76,481         71,528           Foctoss Group PLC         76,481         71,528           Foctoss Group PLC         87,747         286,886           Galiford Try PLC         68,716         1.396,570           Go-Ahead Group PLC         68,716         1.396,573           Go-Ahead Group PLC         155,763         2.514,890           Greggs PLC         116,573         2.514,890           Halfords Group PLC         80,709         516,177           Headlam Group PLC         19,362         1.213,772           Halfords Group PLC         19,362         1.213,772           Homeserve PLC         133,785         1.151,903           Huming PLC         133,869         653,2050           Homeserve PLC         133,875         1.151,903           James Fisher & Stors PLC         336,69         654,260           James Fisher & Stors PLC         33,669         654,260           James Fisher & Stors PLC         33,6	Electrocomponents PLC	611,451	2,192,095
esure Group PLC         472,714         1,476,470           Euromoney Institutional Investor PLC         58,063         173,888           Ferrexpo PLC         76,481         71,528           Idessa Group PLC         41,520         1,399,701           Foxtas Group PLC         41,520         1,399,701           Foxtas Group PLC         87,247         265,886           Galiford Ty PLC         87,247         265,886           Go-Ahead Group PLC         70,537         2,439,795           Gregs PLC         165,763         2,514,890           Halfords Group PLC         262,009         1,792,294           Headian Group PLC         88,769         516,177           Heida Bar PLC         119,362         121,372           Heida Bar PLC         119,362         123,378           Hillen Group DLC         97,568         632,2950           Homeserve PLC         133,785         1,151,003           ITter Group PLC         33,699         643,2950           Johneserve PLC         133,785         1,151,003           ITter Group PLC         33,669         643,2950           Johneserve PLC         133,699         643,2950           Johneserberd Group PLC         73,646         <		309,100	1,331,610
Euromony Institutional Investor PLC         70,221         1.167,323           Ferner PLC         76,481         71,3898           Ferexspo PLC         76,481         71,3898           Foxtons Group PLC <sup>OD</sup> 87,247         265,836           Galiford Try PLC         68,716         1.369,701           Goral Acad Group PLC         68,716         1.369,630           Go-Ahead Group PLC         70,537         2,349,795           Gregs PLC         165,763         2.514,890           Halfords Group PLC         80,769         516,177           Headlan Group PLC         19,362         1.213,772           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         144,562         846,070           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         19,366         662,250           Homesrve PLC         97,568         662,250           Homesrve PLC         133,785         1.151,903           ITE Group PLC         306,965         822,520           JD Wetherspoon PLC         38,069         654,200           James Fisher & Sons PLC         33,669         654,200           James Fisher & Sons PLC         173,522         850,059           James Fisher & Sons PLC         30,69         654,200           James Fisher & Sons P	EMIS Group PLC	60,539	776,029
Femerp PLC         \$8.063         \$173.898           Ferexpo PLC         76.481         \$11.528           Felssas Group PLC         \$1,520         \$1,539           Foxtons Group PLC         \$87,247         \$265,836           Genus PLC         \$87,247         \$265,836           Genus PLC         \$68,716         \$1,399,503           Genus PLC         \$68,716         \$1,396,503           Go-Ahead Group PLC         \$66,763         \$2,514,890           Malfords Group PLC         \$26,009         \$17,92,294           Headlam Group PLC         \$80,769         \$16,177           Headlam Group PLC         \$80,769         \$16,177           Headlam Group PLC         \$19,362         \$1,21,3772           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         \$19,362         \$1,21,3772           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         \$39,192         \$2039,745           Hunting PLC         \$30,696         \$822,520           J D Wetherspoon PLC         \$30,696         \$822,520           J D Wetherspoon PLC         \$30,696         \$822,520           J D Metherspoon PLC         \$30,696         \$642,400           James Fisher & Sons PLC         \$30,696         \$642,400           James Fisher & Sons PLC	esure Group PLC	472,714	1,476,470
Ferrexpo PLC         76.481         71.528           Fidessa Group PLC <sup>(6)</sup> 87,247         265.836           Galliford Try PLC         83,726         1.771.152           Genus PLC         68,716         1.396.503           Go-Ahead Group PLC         70.537         2.439.795           Greggs FLC         165.763         2.514.890           Halfords Group PLC         262.009         1.792.294           Halfords Group PLC         19.362         1.213.772           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         119.362         1.213.772           Hill of Group PLC         359.129         2.039.745           Homeserve PLC         133.785         1.151.903           Homeserve PLC         133.785         1.151.903           Homeserve PLC         306.965         822.520           J D Wetherspoon PLC         30.696         542.200           James Fisher & Sons PLC         33.669         654.200           James Fisher & Sons PLC         33.669         654.200           James Fisher & Sons PLC         375.68         61.997.78           Johnson Service Group PLC         73.646         409.978           Johnson Bervice Group PLC         375.987         41.86.15           Keier Group PLC<	Euromoney Institutional Investor PLC	70,221	1,167,523
Fidessi Group PLC         41.520         1.359,701           Galiford Try PLC         83,726         1.771,152           Genus PLC         66,716         1.396,503           Gollaford Try PLC         70,537         2.439,795           Greggs PLC         165,763         2.514,890           Halfords Group PLC         262,009         1,792,294           Headlan Group PLC         80,769         516,177           Heical Bar PLC         144,562         846,070           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         19,362         1,213,772           Hiltor Food Group PLC         75,58         632,950           Honeserce PLC         359,129         2039,745           Hunting PLC         133,785         1,151,903           THE Serve PLC         133,785         1,151,903           THE Serve PLC         33,669         654,205           JD Wetherspon PLC         33,669         654,205           John Mazies PLC <sup>60</sup> 73,546         409,978           Johns Service Group PLC         73,546         409,978           Johns Service Group PLC         73,546         409,978           John Mazies PLC <sup>60</sup> 73,547         418,615           Laire FLC <sup>60</sup> 73,548	Fenner PLC	58,063	173,898
Foxtons Group PLC <sup>103</sup> 87,247         268,836           Galliford Try PLC         83,726         1,771,152           Genus PLC         70,537         2,439,795           Greggs PLC         165,763         2,514,890           Halfords Group PLC         262,009         1,792,294           Headlam Group PLC         80,769         916,177           Heilcal Bar PLC         114,562         846,070           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         19,362         1,213,772           Hillon Food Group PLC         359,129         2,039,745           Hunting PLC         128,196         933,076           Interserve PLC         133,785         1,151,003           IFE Group PLC         360,665         822,520           JD Wetherspoon PLC         336,69         654,260           James Hister & Sons PLC         33,569         654,260           James Hister & Sons PLC         33,569         654,260           James Hister & Sons PLC         997,929         1,351,802           Keir Group PLC         173,522         850,059           Johason Service Group PLC         375,967         418,615           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>60</sup> 73,546         409,978           Johason Service Group PLC <td>Ferrexpo PLC</td> <td>76,481</td> <td>71,528</td>	Ferrexpo PLC	76,481	71,528
Galliford Try PLC         83,726         1,771,152           Genus PLC         68,716         1,396,503           Go-Ahead Group PLC         70,537         2,439,795           Gregs PLC         165,763         2,514,890           Halfords Group PLC         80,769         516,177           Heical Bar PLC         1144,562         846,670           Hill As Smith Holdings PLC         119,362         1,213,772           Hilton Food Group PLC         97,568         632,290           Homeserve PLC         359,129         2,039,745           Hunting PLC         133,785         1,151,903           Interserve PLC         133,785         1,151,903           Interserve PLC         336,69         654,260           James Hishera & Sons PLC         38,669         654,260           James Halstead PLC         173,552         850,059           John Menzies PLC <sup>400</sup> 73,564         440,975           Johnson Service Group PLC         73,546         4409,775           Ladrokes PLC <sup>400</sup> 73,564         4409,775           Johnson Service Group PLC         73,564         4409,775           Ladrokes PLC <sup>400</sup> 73,568         1,722,496           John Menzies PLC <sup>400</sup>	Fidessa Group PLC	41,520	1,359,701
Gems PLC         68,716         1,396,503           Go-Ahead Group PLC         70,537         2,439,795           Greggs PLC         165,765         2,514,890           Halfords Group PLC         262,009         1,792,294           Headlam Group PLC         144,562         846,070           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         119,862         1,213,772           Heined Bar PLC         97,568         632,950           Homeserve PLC         97,568         632,950           Homeserve PLC         133,785         1,151,003           TIFE Group PLC         306,965         822,520           J D Wetherspoon PLC         80,873         903,422           James Haltstead PLC         33,669         654,260           James Haltstead PLC         33,669         654,260           James Haltstead PLC         33,669         654,260           James Haltstead PLC         997,929         1,351,802           Kein Group PLC         91,897,778         2,938,935           Ladbrokes PLC         1,897,778	Foxtons Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	87,247	265,836
Go-Ahead Group PLC         70,537         2,439,795           Greggs PLC         165,763         2,514,890           Halfords Group PLC         80,769         516,177           Heidal Bar PLC         114,562         846,070           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         119,362         1,213,772           Hilton Food Group PLC         97,568         652,950           Homeserve PLC         133,785         1,151,903           Interserve PLC         133,785         1,151,903           Interserve PLC         306,965         822,520           JD Wetherspoon PLC         306,965         822,520           JD Wetherspoon PLC         306,965         822,520           JD Wetherspoon PLC         33,669         654,260           James Fisher & Sons PLC         33,673         418,615           Keir Grou	Galliford Try PLC	83,726	1,771,152
Greggs PLC         165,763         2,514,890           Halfords Group PLC         262,009         1,792,294           Headlam Group PLC         80,769         516,177           Heladlam Group PLC         144,562         846,070           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         119,362         1,213,772           Hill A Smith Holdings PLC         97,568         632,950           Homeserve PLC         359,129         2,039,745           Hunting PLC         133,785         1,151,903           Interserve PLC         133,785         1,151,903           ITE Group PLC         306,965         822,520           James Halstead PLC         33,669         654,260           John Menzies PLC <sup>(A)</sup> 73,646         409,978           Johnson Service Group PLC         375,987         418,615           Keiler Group PLC         73,068         1,722,494           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(A)</sup> 73,064         409,978           Johnson Service Group PLC         73,068         1,722,494           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(A)</sup> 73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(A)</sup> 73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(A)</sup> 73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC <td>Genus PLC</td> <td>68,716</td> <td>1,396,503</td>	Genus PLC	68,716	1,396,503
Halfords Group PLC       262,009       1,792,294         Headlam Group PLC       80,769       516,177         Helical Bar PLC       114,562       84,6070         Hills Smith Holdings PLC       119,362       1,213,772         Hills Sond Group PLC       97,558       632,950         Homeserve PLC       359,129       2,039,745         Hunting PLC       128,196       933,076         Interserve PLC       133,785       1,151,903         TIE Group PLC       80,873       903,422         James Fisher & Sons PLC       33,669       654,260         James Fisher & Sons PLC       33,669       654,260         James Fisher & Sons PLC       37,587       418,815         Kcom Group PLC       60,200       847,646         Keiler Group PLC       61,877,778       2,938,395         Ladbrokes PLC <sup>60</sup> 73,068       1,722,496         Lobreks PLC <sup>60</sup> 1,897,778       2,938,395         Lobreks PLC <sup>60</sup> 200,999	Go-Ahead Group PLC	· · · · · ·	2,439,795
Headlam Group PLC         80,769         516,177           Helical Bar PLC         144,562         846,070           Hill & Smith Holdings PLC         19,362         1,213,772           Hilton Food Group PLC         97,568         652,950           Homeserve PLC         128,196         933,076           Interserve PLC         133,785         1,151,903           ITE Group PLC         30,665         822,520           J D Wetherspoon PLC         80,873         903,422           James Halstead PLC         173,522         850,059           Johnson Service Group PLC         173,522         850,059           Johnson Service Group PLC         977,987         418,615           Kord Group PLC         977,979         1,51,802           Keiler Group PLC         997,929         1,51,802           Keiler Group PLC         73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC(a)         18,8717         82,938,395           Laidbrokes PLC         975,596         2,005,946           Marstails PLC         975,596         2,005,946           Michael Page International PLC         255,329         2,056,946           Michael Page International PLC         152,940         2,681,338           Mic	Greggs PLC	165,763	2,514,890
Helical Bar PLC       144,562       846,070         Hilla Somith Holdings PLC       119,362       1,213,772         Hilton Food Group PLC       359,129       2,039,745         Hunting PLC       128,196       933,076         Interserve PLC       133,785       1,151,903         Interserve PLC       306,965       822,520         J D Wetherspoon PLC       306,965       822,520         J D Wetherspoon PLC       33,669       654,260         James Fisher & Sons PLC       33,666       654,260         James Fuce       375,987       418,615         Johnson Service Group PLC       375,987       418,615         Keller Group PLC       979,7929       1,351,802         Keller Group PLC       60,200       847,646         Keller Group PLC       31,068       1,722,496         Ladbrokes PLC <sup>60</sup> 1,897,778       2,938,395         Ladbrokes PLC       319,872       682,597         Low & Bonar PLC       319,872       682,597         Low & Bonar PLC       975,696       2,205,946         Micro Focus International PLC       265,329       2,054,090         Micro Focus International PLC       265,329       2,054,090         Micriae Page Int	Halfords Group PLC	262,009	1,792,294
Hill & Smith Holdings PLC       119,362       1,213,772         Hilton Food Group PLC       97,568       632,950         Homeserve PLC       128,196       933,076         Interserve PLC       133,785       1,151,903         ITE Group PLC       306,965       822,520         J D Wetherspoon PLC       306,965       822,520         James Histead PLC       33,669       6654,260         James Haistead PLC       173,522       850,059         Johnson Service Group PLC       375,987       418,615         Keiner Group PLC       97,929       1,351,802         Keiler Group PLC       97,929       1,351,802         Keiler Group PLC       33,068       1,722,496         Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 1,897,778       2,938,395         Laird PLC       18,97,778       2,938,395         Laird PLC       200,999       829,505         Marshalls PLC       919,872       682,597         Lookers PLC       19,872       682,597         Lookers PLC       18,97,778       2,938,395         Laird PLC       200,999       829,505         Marshalls PLC       919,872       682,597         Lookers PLC       18,97,778       2,936,304     <	Headlam Group PLC	80,769	516,177
Hiton Food Group PLC       97,568       632,950         Homeserve PLC       359,129       2,039,745         Interserve PLC       133,785       1,151,903         Interserve PLC       306,965       822,520         JD Wetherspon PLC       306,965       822,520         James Fisher & Sons PLC       33,669       654,260         James Fisher & Sons PLC       33,669       654,260         James Flatsed PLC       73,646       409,978         Johnson Service Group PLC       997,929       1,351,802         Keller Group PLC       60,200       847,646         Kier Group PLC       60,200       847,646         Kier Group PLC       73,068       1,722,496         Ladbrokes PLC       1,897,778       2,938,395         Low & Bonar PLC       319,872       682,597         Low & Bonar PLC       319,872       682,597         Low & Bonar PLC       393,673       393,673         Michael Page International PLC       265,329       2,005,946         Michael Page International PLC       152,940       2,681,338         Michael Page International PLC       256,329       2,005,946         Morey Supermarket.com Group PLC       152,940       2,681,338			846,070
Homeserve PLC       359,129       2,039,745         Hunting PLC       128,196       933,076         Interserve PLC       133,785       1,151,903         ITE Group PLC       306,965       822,520         J D Wetherspoon PLC       80,873       903,422         James Fisher & Sons PLC       33,669       654,260         James Fisher & Sons PLC       73,546       409,978         Johnson Service Group PLC       973,546       409,978         Johnson Service Group PLC       997,929       1,351,802         Keller Group PLC       997,929       1,351,802         Keller Group PLC       60,200       847,646         Kier Group PLC       1,897,778       2,938,395         Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 1,897,778       2,938,395         Ladbrokes PLC       319,872       682,597         Lookers PLC       200,999       829,505         Marston s PLC       205,329       2,054,400         Micro PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 192,400       2,681,338         Micro PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 265,329       2,054,400         Micro Focus International PLC       152,940       2,681,338         Micro Focus International PLC       265,329       2,054,400         Moreysupermarket com			
Hunting PLC       128,196       933.076         Interserve PLC       133,785       1,151,903         TE Group PLC       306,965       822,250         J D Wetherspoon PLC       80,873       903,422         James Fisher & Sons PLC       33,669       654,260         James Haltstad PLC       173,522       850,059         John Menzies PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 73,646       409,978         Johns Service Group PLC       375,987       418,615         Kcom Group PLC       997,929       1,31,802         Keiler Group PLC       60,200       847,646         Kier Group PLC       1,897,778       2,938,395         Laidrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 1,897,778       2,938,395         Laidrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 412,436       2,056,587         Lookers PLC       412,436       2,056,587         Low & Bonar PLC       309,992       829,505         Marshalls PLC       200,999       829,505         Marshalls PLC       265,329       2,054,000         Micro Focus International PLC       265,329       2,054,000         Micro Focus International PLC       152,940       2,681,338         Micro Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 455,416       1,906,913         Moregan Advanced Material			
Interserve PLC         133,785         1,151,903           ITE Group PLC         306,965         822,520           JD Wetherspoon PLC         80,873         903,422           James Fisher & Sons PLC         33,669         654,260           James Halstead PLC         173,522         850,059           John Menzies PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 73,646         409,978           Johnson Service Group PLC         375,987         418,615           Keiler Group PLC         60,200         847,646           Kier Group PLC         73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 1,897,778         2,938,395           Laid PLC         412,436         2,056,587           Lookers PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         459,201         393,673           Marshalls PLC         200,999         829,505           Marshalls PLC         205,946         11,906,913           Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,069           Micro Roup PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 455,416         1,906,913           Morey and Avanced Materials PLC         701,396         2,804,014           Morey and Avanced Materials PLC         68,921         804,694           Morg a			
ITE Group PLC         306,965         822,520           J D Wetherspoon PLC         80,873         903,422           James Fisher & Sons PLC         33,669         654,260           James Halstead PLC         173,522         880,059           John Menzies PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 73,646         409,978           Johnson Service Group PLC         375,987         418,615           Kcom Group PLC         60,200         847,646           Kier Group PLC         60,200         847,646           Kier Group PLC         73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 1,897,778         2,938,395           Laird PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         200,999         829,505           Marston s PLC         975,696         2,205,446           Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Micro Roup PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 152,940         2,681,338           Mice Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Morey Roup PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           Morgan Sindall Group PLC <td></td> <td></td> <td>933,076</td>			933,076
J D Wetherspoon PLC         80,873         903,422           James Fisher & Sons PLC         33,669         654,260           James Halstead PLC         173,522         850,059           John Menzies PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 73,646         409,978           Johnson Service Group PLC         375,987         418,615           Kcom Group PLC         60,200         847,646           Kier Group PLC         73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 18,97,778         2,938,395           Laid PLC         18,97,778         2,938,395           Laid PLC         19,872         682,597           Lookers PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         200,999         829,505           Marston s PLC         205,9946         2205,946           Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC         68,211         347,736           Morgan Advanced Materials PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454			
James Fisher & Sons PLC         33,669         654,260           James Halstead PLC         173,522         880,059           John Menzies PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 73,646         409,978           Johnson Service Group PLC         375,987         418,615           Kcom Group PLC         997,929         1,351,802           Keller Group PLC         60,200         847,646           Kier Group PLC         73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 1,897,778         2,938,395           Laird PLC         412,436         2,056,587           Lookers PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         393,673         Marshalls PLC           Warshalls PLC         200,999         829,505           Marshalls PLC         200,999         829,505           Marshalls PLC         205,329         2,054,090           Micro Focus International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Micro Focus International PLC         152,940         2,681,338           Moregan Advanced Materials PLC         701,396         2,804,014           Morgan Sindall Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,427,454           National Express Group PLC         281,021         1,327,454	•		,
James Halstead PLC         173,522         850,059           John Menzies PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 73,646         409,978           Johnson Service Group PLC         375,987         418,615           Kcom Group PLC         997,929         1,351,802           Keller Group PLC         60,200         847,646           Kier Group PLC         73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 1,897,778         2,938,395           Laid PLC         412,436         2,056,587           Lookers PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         459,201         393,673           Marston s PLC         200,999         829,505           Michael Page International PLC         275,696         2,205,946           Micro Foccus International PLC         205,329         2,054,090           Micro Foccus International PLC         152,940         2,681,338           Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Morgan Advanced Materials PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC         68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454	•		
John Menzies PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 73,646         409,978           Johnson Service Group PLC         375,987         418,615           Kcom Group PLC         997,929         1,351,802           Keller Group PLC         60,200         847,646           Kier Group PLC         73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 1,897,778         2,938,395           Laid PLC         319,872         682,597           Lookers PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         459,201         393,673           Marshalls PLC         200,999         829,505           Marshalls PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Micro Focus International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Micro Focus International PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Morgan Sindall Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         245,114         653,251           NCC Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td>,</td>			,
Johnson Service Group PLC         375,987         418,615           Kcom Group PLC         997,929         1,351,802           Keller Group PLC         60,200         847,646           Kier Group PLC         73,068         1,722,496           Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 1,897,778         2.938,395           Laird PLC         412,436         2,056,587           Lookers PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         459,201         393,673           Marshalls PLC         200,999         829,505           Marston s PLC         975,696         2,205,946           Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Micro Focus International PLC         152,940         2,681,338           Mitic Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC         68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251			
Kcom Group PLC997,9291,351,802Keller Group PLC60,200847,646Kier Group PLC73,0681,722,496Ladbrokes PLC(a)1,897,7782,938,395Lokers PLC412,4362,056,587Lookers PLC319,872682,597Low & Bonar PLC319,872682,597Low & Bonar PLC200,999829,505Marshalls PLC205,3292,054,090Michael Page International PLC975,6962,205,946Michael Page International PLC152,9402,681,338Mite Group PLC(a)465,4161,906,913Morgan Advanced Materials PLC296,3041,497,736Morgan Sindall Group PLC68,921804,694N Brown Group PLC(a)281,0211,327,454National Express Group PLC631,7872,660,790NCC Group PLC76,930758,877Northgate PLC59,415521,272			
Keller Group PLC60,200847,646Kier Group PLC73,0681,722,496Ladbrokes PLC(a)1,897,7782,938,395Laird PLC412,4362,056,587Lookers PLC319,872682,597Low & Bonar PLC459,201393,673Marshalls PLC200,999829,505Marston s PLC975,6962,205,946Michael Page International PLC265,3292,054,090Mitie Group PLC(a)152,9402,681,338Moregan Sindall Group PLC701,3962,804,014Morgan Sindall Group PLC68,921804,694N Brown Group PLC(a)68,921804,694N Brown Group PLC(a)631,7872,660,790NCC Group PLC631,7872,660,790NCC Group PLC76,930758,877Northgate PLC59,415521,272	1		,
Kier Group PLC73,0681,722,496Ladbrokes PLC(a)1,897,7782,938,395Laird PLC412,4362,056,587Lookers PLC319,872682,597Low & Bonar PLC459,201393,673Marshalls PLC200,999829,505Marston s PLC975,6962,205,946Michael Page International PLC265,3292,054,000Micro Focus International PLC152,9402,681,338Mitie Group PLC(a)465,4161,906,913Morgan Advanced Materials PLC296,3041,497,736Morgan Sindall Group PLC68,9211,327,454National Express Group PLC281,0211,327,454National Express Group PLC224,514653,251NMC Health PLC76,930758,877Northgate PLC59,415521,272			
Ladbrokes PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 1,897,778         2,938,395           Laird PLC         412,436         2,056,587           Lookers PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         459,201         393,673           Marshalls PLC         200,999         829,505           Marston s PLC         975,696         2,205,400           Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Micro Focus International PLC         152,940         2,681,338           Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC         701,396         2,804,014           Morgan Advanced Materials PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC         68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLCCai         281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272			
Laird PLC       412,436       2,056,587         Lookers PLC       319,872       682,597         Low & Bonar PLC       459,201       393,673         Marshalls PLC       200,999       829,505         Marston s PLC       975,696       2,205,946         Michael Page International PLC       265,329       2,054,090         Micro Focus International PLC       152,940       2,681,338         Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416       1,906,913         Moregan Advanced Materials PLC       701,396       2,804,014         Morgan Sindall Group PLC       68,921       804,694         N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021       1,327,454         National Express Group PLC       631,787       2,660,790         NCC Group PLC       224,514       653,251         NMC Health PLC       76,930       758,877         Northgate PLC       59,415       521,272			
Lookers PLC         319,872         682,597           Low & Bonar PLC         459,201         393,673           Marshalls PLC         200,999         829,505           Marston s PLC         975,696         2,205,946           Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Micro Focus International PLC         152,940         2,681,338           Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Moreysupermarket.com Group PLC         701,396         2,804,014           Morgan Advanced Materials PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272			
Low & Bonar PLC       459,201       393,673         Marshalls PLC       200,999       829,505         Marston s PLC       975,696       2,205,946         Michael Page International PLC       265,329       2,054,090         Micro Focus International PLC       152,940       2,681,338         Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416       1,906,913         Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC       701,396       2,804,014         Morgan Advanced Materials PLC       296,304       1,497,736         Morgan Sindall Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 68,921       804,694         N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021       1,327,454         National Express Group PLC       631,787       2,660,790         NCC Group PLC       224,514       653,251         NMC Health PLC       76,930       758,877         Northgate PLC       59,415       521,272			
Marshalls PLC         200,999         829,505           Marston s PLC         975,696         2,205,946           Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Micro Focus International PLC         152,940         2,681,338           Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC         701,396         2,804,014           Morgan Advanced Materials PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272			
Marston s PLC         975,696         2,205,946           Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Micro Focus International PLC         152,940         2,681,338           Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC         701,396         2,804,014           Morgan Advanced Materials PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272			
Michael Page International PLC         265,329         2,054,090           Micro Focus International PLC         152,940         2,681,338           Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC         701,396         2,804,014           Morgan Advanced Materials PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272			
Micro Focus International PLC       152,940       2,681,338         Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416       1,906,913         Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC       701,396       2,804,014         Morgan Advanced Materials PLC       296,304       1,497,736         Morgan Sindall Group PLC       68,921       804,694         N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021       1,327,454         National Express Group PLC       631,787       2,660,790         NCC Group PLC       224,514       653,251         NMC Health PLC       76,930       758,877         Northgate PLC       59,415       521,272			
Mitie Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 465,416         1,906,913           Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC         701,396         2,804,014           Morgan Advanced Materials PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC         68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272	-		
Moneysupermarket.com Group PLC         701,396         2,804,014           Morgan Advanced Materials PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC         68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272			
Morgan Advanced Materials PLC         296,304         1,497,736           Morgan Sindall Group PLC         68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272	1		
Morgan Sindall Group PLC         68,921         804,694           N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272			
N Brown Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup> 281,021         1,327,454           National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272	6		
National Express Group PLC         631,787         2,660,790           NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272			
NCC Group PLC         224,514         653,251           NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272			
NMC Health PLC         76,930         758,877           Northgate PLC         59,415         521,272	1 1		
Northgate PLC 59,415 521,272			
100,079 1,122,247	e		
	norae Group I Le	105,077	1,122,247

#### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

#### WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund (DLS)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Pace PLC	127,690	\$ 653,968
Pan African Resources PLC	1,185,957	202,464
Pendragon PLC	352,863	205,602
Photo-Me International PLC	432,938	944,764
Polar Capital Holdings PLC	89,542	491,823
Premier Farnell PLC	609,306	1,673,353
QinetiQ Group PLC	481,708	1,365,118
Rank Group PLC	330,791	913,862
Renishaw PLC	53,319	1,932,895
Restaurant Group PLC (The)	129,315	1,292,906
Ricardo PLC	57,766	668,450
RPC Group PLC	252,620	2,175,085
RPS Group PLC	195,641	654,337
Savills PLC	93,738	1,129,932
Schroders PLC Non-Voting Shares	60,353	2,176,241
Senior PLC	263,365	1,271,420
Shanks Group PLC	566,260	888,949
SIG PLC	374,145	1,127,500
Spirit Pub Co. PLC	689,133	1,162,149
St. Ives PLC	199,968	501,681
St. Modwen Properties PLC	86,610	571,377
SThree PLC	167,487	865,870
Synergy Health PLC	36,716	1,267,240
Synthomer PLC	259,268	1,186,981
Ted Baker PLC	19,345	717,942
Telecity Group PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	109,846	1,426,832
Telecom Plus PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	57,198	738,721
TT electronics PLC	199,660	395,688
Tullett Prebon PLC	327.657	1,816,244
Ultra Electronics Holdings PLC	60,631	1,536,416
Unite Group PLC (The)	82,940	720,894
UTV Media PLC	260,424	657,219
Vesuvius PLC	317,670	2,315,937
WH Smith PLC	142,322	2,744,490
WS Atkins PLC	79,039	1,498,349
Xaar PLC	21,495	131,467
Total United Kingdom		141,660,706
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$846,521,258)		902,986,362
EXCHANGE-TRADED FUNDS 0.7%		. ,
United States 0.7%		
WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund <sup>(a)(b)</sup>	65,734	3,658,097
WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund <sup>(b)</sup>	55,555	3,007,859
TOTAL EXCHANGE-TRADED FUNDS		, ,,,,,,,

(Cost: \$6,590,516)

6,665,956

# INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 17.6%

United States 17.6%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(c)</sup>		
(Cost: \$161,117,220) <sup>(d)</sup>	161,117,220	161,117,220
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 116.7%		
(Cost: \$1,014,228,994)		1,070,769,538
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (16.7)%		(152,991,994)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 917,777,544
* Non-income producing security.		

Security is being fair valued by a valuation committee under the direction of the Board of Trustees. The aggregate value of fair valued securities is \$0, which represents 0.0% of net assets.

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Affiliated company (See Note 7).

<sup>(c)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(d) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$157,008,077 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$166,749,559. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$5,632,339. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

CVA Certificaten Van Aandelen (Certificate of Stock)

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

#### WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Fund (DXJC)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.0%		
Japan 99.0%		
Auto Components 14.7%	750	¢ 07.0(7
Aisin Seiki Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	750	\$ 27,267
Bridgestone Corp.	2,408	96,702
Calsonic Kansei Corp.	394	2,618
Denso Corp.	1,811	82,799
Exedy Corp.	162	3,867
FCC Co., Ltd.	168	2,629
Keihin Corp.	177	2,717
Koito Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	436	13,143
KYB Co., Ltd.	413	1,515
Mitsuba Corp.	177	3,920
Musashi Seimitsu Industry Co., Ltd.	41	869
NGK Spark Plug Co., Ltd.	637	17,157
NHK Spring Co., Ltd.	813	8,494
Nifco, Inc.	189	6,532
Nissan Shatai Co., Ltd.	362	4,658
Nissin Kogyo Co., Ltd.	168	2,673
NOK Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	428	12,919
Sanden Corp.	253	1,133
Showa Corp.	220	2,227
Stanley Electric Co., Ltd.	625	14,160
Sumitomo Electric Industries Ltd.	2,919	38,336
Sumitomo Rubber Industries Ltd.	636	11,763
Tachi-S Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	164	2,303
Takata Corp.	19	209
Tokai Rika Co., Ltd.	173	4,023
Topre Corp.	179	2,805
Toyo Tire & Rubber Co., Ltd.	382	6,903
Toyoda Gosei Co., Ltd.	226	5,062
Toyota Boshoku Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	356	4,465
TPR Co., Ltd.	46	1,237
TS Tech Co., Ltd.	185	5,006
Unipres Corp.	163	3,330
Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The)	1,498	15,489
Total Auto Components		408,930
Automobiles 31.8%		

Automobiles 51.0 /		
Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	782	11,985
Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd.	2,324	77,341
Honda Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,482	210,959
Isuzu Motors Ltd.	2,336	31,117
Mazda Motor Corp.	2,151	43,746
Mitsubishi Motors Corp.	2,753	24,907
Nissan Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,078	92,654

Suzuki Motor Corp.	1,550	46,691
Toyota Motor Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,566	319,173
Yamaha Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,030	24,924
	-,	,,
Total Automobiles		883,497
Building Products 4.8%		003,477
Aica Kogyo Co., Ltd.	350	8,172
Asahi Glass Co., Ltd.	4,102	26,953
Bunka Shutter Co., Ltd.	136	1,127
Central Glass Co., Ltd.	378	1,787
Daikin Industries Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,143	76,686
Nippon Sheet Glass Co., Ltd.*	3,653	3,595
Nitto Boseki Co., Ltd.	356	1,386
Noritz Corp.	176	2,894
Sanwa Holdings Corp.	835	6,211
Takasago Thermal Engineering Co., Ltd.	212	2,652
Total Building Products		131,463
Chemicals 2.4%		- ,
Kansai Paint Co., Ltd.	1,510	27,499
Nippon Paint Holdings Co., Ltd.	974	35,736
Toyo Ink SC Holdings Co., Ltd.	831	3,901
Total Chemicals		67,136
Construction & Engineering 2.2%		0,,100
COMSYS Holdings Corp.	576	7,133
JGC Corp.	1,503	29,935
Kandenko Co., Ltd.	200	1,162
Kinden Corp.	425	5,323
Kyowa Exeo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	369	3,966
Kyudenko Corp.	79	864
Mirait Holdings Corp.	219	2,454
Nippon Densetsu Kogyo Co., Ltd.	201	3,000
Taikisha Ltd.	159	3,964
Toshiba Plant Systems & Services Corp.	170	2,349
Toyo Engineering Corp.	284	744
Total Construction & Engineering		60,894
Electrical Equipment 6.8%		
Fuji Electric Co., Ltd.	2,108	9,967
Fujikura Ltd.	1,602	7,040
Furukawa Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,261	3,827
GS Yuasa Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,728	7,795
Mitsubishi Electric Corp.	7,688	91,577
Nidec Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	952	63,403
Ushio, Inc.	435	5,426
Total Electrical Equipment		189,035
Machinery 29.2%		
Aida Engineering Ltd.	362	4,166
Amada Co., Ltd.	1,583	15,272
Asahi Diamond Industrial Co., Ltd.	349	4,001
CKD Corp.	210	1,972
Daifuku Co., Ltd.	438	5,800
DMG Mori Seiki Co., Ltd.	400	6,157
Ebara Corp.	1,792	7,576
FANUC Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	676	147,968
Fujitec Co., Ltd. Furukawa Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	240	2,349 3,030
Glory Ltd.	1,714 231	6,453
Hino Motors Ltd.	1,000	14,301
Hitachi Construction Machinery Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	358	6,275
Hitachi Zosen Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	553	2,859
Hoshizaki Electric Co., Ltd.	205	13,385
IHI Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,695	26,736
1	0,070	20,700

# Schedule of Investments (concluded)

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Fund (DXJC)

Investments	Shares	Value
Iseki & Co., Ltd.	1,736	\$ 3,329
Japan Steel Works Ltd. (The)	1,703	7,171
JTEKT Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	825	12,906
Kawasaki Heavy Industries Ltd.	5,974	30,237
Kitz Corp.	398	1,971
Komatsu Ltd.	3,392	66,822
Komori Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	243	3,102
Kubota Corp.	3,987	63,267
Kurita Water Industries Ltd.	400	9,689
Kyokuto Kaihatsu Kogyo Co., Ltd.	48	545
Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd.	193	1,645
Makita Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	549	28,566
Meidensha Corp.	381	1,233
Minebea Co., Ltd.	1,652	26,145
Mitsubishi Heavy Industries Ltd.	11,819	65,272
Mitsui Engineering & Shipbuilding Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,547	6,063
Miura Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	400	4,516
Nabtesco Corp.	428	12,420
Nachi-Fujikoshi Corp.	818	4,488
NGK Insulators Ltd.	1,502	32,125
NSK Ltd.	1,807	26,489
NTN Corp.	1,870	9,933
OKUMA Corp.	556	5,174
OSG Corp.	364	7,102
Shibuya Kogyo Co., Ltd.	37	718
Shinmaywa Industries Ltd.	351	3,732
SMC Corp.	225	67,251
Sodick Co., Ltd.	179	1,963
Star Micronics Co., Ltd.	149	2,092
Sumitomo Heavy Industries Ltd.	2,128	13,965
Tadano Ltd.	412	5,552
Takeuchi Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	21	953
THK Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	429	10,946
Toshiba Machine Co., Ltd.	211	890
Tsubakimoto Chain Co.	574	4,791

Total Machinery Metals & Mining 7.1%		811,363
Daido Steel Co., Ltd.	1,711	7,676
Hitachi Metals Ltd.	698	10,738
JFE Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,022	44,748
Kobe Steel Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,106	22,410
Maruichi Steel Tube Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	350	8,306
Nippon Steel & Sumitomo Metal Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	35,641	89,901
Nisshin Steel Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	400	5,013
Sanyo Special Steel Co., Ltd.	255	1,072

Tokyo Steel Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	369	2,483
Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.	187	4,528
Total Metals & Mining		196,875
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		, i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i
(Cost: \$2,759,583)		2,749,193
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 22.8%		
United States 22.8%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$631,865) <sup>(c)</sup>	631,865	\$ 631,865
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 121.8%		
(Cost: \$3,391,448)		3,381,058
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (21.8)%		(604,355)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 2,776,703
* Non-income producing security.		φ 2,770,703
Non-medine producing security.		

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$615,549 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$646,894. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$15,029. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## **Schedule of Investments**

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund (DXJ)

Investments	Shares		Value
COMMON STOCKS 98.9%			
Japan 98.9%			
Air Freight & Logistics     0.0%       Kintetsu World Express, Inc.     0.0%	115,700	\$	5,209,756
Yusen Logistics Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	147,200	ф	1,825,194
Tusen Logistics Co., Liu.	147,200		1,025,194
Total Air Freight & Logistics			7,034,950
Airlines 0.7%			
Japan Airlines Co., Ltd.	3,648,100		113,770,223
Auto Components 6.5%			
Aisin Seiki Co., Ltd.	2,524,508		91,781,154
Akebono Brake Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	559,448		2,052,592
Bridgestone Corp.	5,232,285		210,120,363
Calsonic Kansei Corp.	1,837,000		12,208,372
Daido Metal Co., Ltd.	452,500		4,720,263
Denso Corp.	6,461,479		295,420,382
Eagle Industry Co., Ltd.	198,300		4,023,047
Exedy Corp.	492,915		11,767,485
G-Tekt Corp.	410,103		3,710,334
Keihin Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	764,534		11,736,561
Koito Manufacturing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	553,501		16,684,646
KYB Co., Ltd.	4,064,000		14,910,653
Musashi Seimitsu Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	376,900		7,988,991
NGK Spark Plug Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	802,664		21,618,551
Nifco, Inc.	462,545		15,987,067
Nissin Kogyo Co., Ltd.	540,646		8,601,647
NOK Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	725,700		21,905,641
Pacific Industrial Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	125,300		1,027,058
Press Kogyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	270,000		1,096,435
Riken Corp.	1,267,000		5,018,345
Sanden Corp.	1,627,000		7,285,378
Sanoh Industrial Co., Ltd.	445,544		3,217,353
Showa Corp.	92,700		938,402
Stanley Electric Co., Ltd.	1,003,107		22,726,218
Sumitomo Electric Industries Ltd.	4,870,083		63,959,814
Sumitomo Riko Co., Ltd.	701,400		6,158,634
Sumitomo Rubber Industries Ltd.	3,055,491		56,510,978
T. RAD Co., Ltd.	1,779,667		3,798,997
Tachi-S Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	182,100		2,557,068
Takata Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	463,000		5,080,742
Tokai Rika Co., Ltd.	1,227,714		28,551,965
Topre Corp.	454,900		7,127,430
Toyo Tire & Rubber Co., Ltd.	541,600		9,786,510
Toyota Boshoku Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	95,236		1,194,371
TPR Co., Ltd.	199,194		5,356,687
TS Tech Co., Ltd.	650,932		17,613,295

0 0		
Unipres Corp.	427,400	8,731,541
Yokohama Rubber Co., Ltd. (The)	1,448,000	14,972,024
Total Auto Components		1,027,946,994
Automobiles 14.6%		1,027,510,551
Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,329,169	51,023,662
Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd.	4,592,767	152,843,303
Honda Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,422,447	469,383,453
Isuzu Motors Ltd.	5,580,000	74,330,206
Mazda Motor Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>		7,879,134
1	387,415	
Mitsubishi Motors Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,239,001	65,493,568
Nissan Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	48,325,704	493,230,450
Suzuki Motor Corp.	1,365,836	41,143,069
Toyota Motor Corp.	12,982,075	907,473,293
Yamaha Motor Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,887,800	45,681,848
Total Automobiles		2,308,481,986
Banks 7.8%		
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.	123,189,422	763,943,908
Mizuho Financial Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	264,148,444	464,971,745
Total Banks		1,228,915,653
Beverages 1.3%		
Kirin Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,186,845	120,805,959
Suntory Beverage & Food Ltd.	1,805,000	77,513,029
Total Beverages		198,318,988
Building Products 0.9%		
Asahi Glass Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,480,735	62,295,761
Central Glass Co., Ltd.	1,765,000	8,344,841
Daikin Industries Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	735,749	49,362,822
Okabe Co., Ltd.	500,800	4,631,121
Sanwa Holdings Corp.	2,377,331	17,682,546
Total Building Products		142 317 001
Total Building Products		142,317,091
Capital Markets 1.2%	4 110 706	11 007 246
Monex Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,119,796	11,027,346
Nomura Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	30,769,345	181,190,840
Sparx Group Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,228,500	2,233,171
Total Capital Markets		194,451,357
Chemicals 7.3%		174,451,557
ADEKA Corp.	930,900	12,062,694
Asahi Kasei Corp.	10,919,522	104,619,811
Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd.	350,000	3,172,399
Daicel Corp.	2,339,542	27,955,503
Dancer Corp. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K.	6,695,076	26,462,089
DEIKI Kagaku Kogyo K.K. DIC Corp.		
Fujimi, Inc.	7,897,538	23,048,891 13,119,355
	759,700	
Hitachi Chemical Co., Ltd.	1,823,115	39,099,869
JSP Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	418,896	7,806,817
JSR Corp.	414,800	7,204,740
Kansai Paint Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	906,000	16,499,512
Kumiai Chemical Industry Co., Ltd.	426,900	3,527,687
Kuraray Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,178,937	56,694,855
Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,188,000	5,111,595
Lintec Corp.	981,047	23,412,604
Mitsubishi Chemical Holdings Corp.	15,268,163	88,941,744
Mitsubishi Gas Chemical Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,411,564	11,904,489
		14,699,958
Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,567,079	
Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Nihon Nohyaku Co., Ltd.	199,300	1,999,232
Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Nihon Nohyaku Co., Ltd. Nihon Parkerizing Co., Ltd.		1,999,232 4,821,488
Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Nihon Nohyaku Co., Ltd.	199,300	1,999,232
Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Nihon Nohyaku Co., Ltd. Nihon Parkerizing Co., Ltd.	199,300 397,400	1,999,232 4,821,488
Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Nihon Nohyaku Co., Ltd. Nihon Parkerizing Co., Ltd. Nippon Paint Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	199,300 397,400 1,107,000	1,999,232 4,821,488 40,615,385
Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Nihon Nohyaku Co., Ltd. Nihon Parkerizing Co., Ltd. Nippon Paint Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nippon Shokubai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	199,300 397,400 1,107,000 1,147,000	1,999,232 4,821,488 40,615,385 16,861,880

See Notes to Financial Statements.

# Schedule of Investments (continued)

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund (DXJ)

Investments	Shares	Value
Nitto Denko Corp.	1,206,774	\$ 80,803,796
NOF Corp.	140,000	1,041,318
Sakata INX Corp.	420,700	3,957,053
Sanyo Chemical Industries Ltd.	1,167,000	9,195,872
Shin-Etsu Chemical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,258,079	147,808,382
Showa Denko K.K.	13,475,312	17,191,768
Sumitomo Bakelite Co., Ltd.	4,093,000	18,259,371
Sumitomo Chemical Co., Ltd.	13,198,485	68,014,707
Taiyo Holdings Co., Ltd.	173,226	6,102,813
Taiyo Nippon Sanso Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,613,953	22,057,694
Takasago International Corp.	573,634	2,606,884
Teijin Ltd.	7,565,000	25,737,086
Toray Industries, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,333,318	78,371,076
Tosoh Corp.	2,303,614	11,640,526
Toyo Ink SC Holdings Co., Ltd.	4,760,322	22,347,811
Toyobo Co., Ltd.	10,452,513	14,119,717
Ube Industries Ltd.	15,622,000	24,489,773
Zeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,652,000	15,290,557
	,,,	-, - ,
Total Chemicals		1,148,046,522
Commercial Services & Supplies 0.1%		
Sato Holdings Corp.	385,667	8,763,332
Communications Equipment 0.0%		
Hitachi Kokusai Electric, Inc.	584,000	7,849,973
Construction & Engineering 0.2%		
JGC Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,308,018	26,051,290
Penta-Ocean Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,002,143	3,668,466
Toyo Engineering Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	775,000	2,029,185
Total Construction & Engineering		31,748,941
Containers & Packaging 0.0%	107 101	
Fuji Seal International, Inc.	137,491	3,829,226
Electrical Equipment 1.7%	000	1050.000
Daihen Corp.	822,000	4,050,882
Denyo Co., Ltd.	68,900	1,030,699
Fuji Electric Co., Ltd.	5,560,869	26,291,538
Fujikura Ltd.	1,568,577	6,892,975
Furukawa Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,844,000	9,892,283
GS Yuasa Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,939,920	8,751,275
Idec Corp.	377,307	3,297,209
Mitsubishi Electric Corp.	10,727,114	127,777,214
Nidec Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	809,258	53,896,549
Nippon Carbon Co., Ltd.	4,378,624	13,691,757
Sanyo Denki Co., Ltd.	141,000	1,007,605
Ushio, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	725,909	9,055,325

Total Electrical Equipment		265,635,311
Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components 6.0%		
Amano Corp.	733,033	8,783,560
Anritsu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	609,000	4,260,588
Canon Electronics, Inc.	690,900	14,028,280
Citizen Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,619,185	20,136,657
Enplas Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	37,948	1,526,780
Hakuto Co., Ltd.	542,919	6,496,467
Hamamatsu Photonics K.K. <sup>(a)</sup>	992,970 556 610	30,097,527
Hitachi High-Technologies Corp.	556,619	17,010,704
Hitachi Ltd.	25,105,028	172,328,197
Horiba Ltd.	30,000	1,149,468
Hoya Corp.	3,443,157	138,314,854
Ibiden Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,031,501	17,434,668
Japan Aviation Electronics Industry Ltd.	309,000	7,513,396
Keyence Corp.	26,110	14,282,393
Koa Corp.	101,246	986,922
Kyocera Corp.	2,208,218	121,380,638
Macnica, Inc.	120,600	3,851,557
Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	1,130,456	155,864,832
Nichicon Corp.	123,000	1,151,795
Nippon Electric Glass Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,879,301	28,777,567
Oki Electric Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,671,309	11,775,326
Omron Corp.	986,000	44,562,185
Optex Co., Ltd.	157,300	3,222,732
Ryosan Co., Ltd.	381,145	9,382,031
Sanshin Electronics Co., Ltd.	542,854	4,503,979
Shimadzu Corp.	1,290,000	14,424,765
Siix Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	389,200	9,726,349
Taiyo Yuden Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	449,500	6,566,804
TDK Corp.	641,868	45,708,173
Topcon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	406,100	9,982,762
UKC Holdings Corp.	19,199	333,471
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	720,500	10,579,950
Yokogawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	733,838	7,924,288
Total Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components		944,069,665
Energy Equipment & Services 0.0%		
Modec, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	81,400	1,282,173
Modec, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Food & Staples Retailing 1.4%	81,400	1,282,173
	81,400 65,700	<b>1,282,173</b> 926,949
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4%		
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700	926,949
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd.	65,700	926,949 213,282,485
Food & Staples Retailing       1.4%         Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700	926,949
Food & Staples Retailing       1.4%         Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b>
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd. Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd. Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The)	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd. Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The) Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd. Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd. Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The) Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd. Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The) Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728
Food & Staples Retailing       1.4%         Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd.         Total Food & Staples Retailing       Food Products         Food Products       0.8%         Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.         Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The)         Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products       0.5%	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 <b>120,212,214</b>
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4%         Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd.         Total Food & Staples Retailing         Food Products 0.8%         Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.         Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The)         Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products         Health Care Equipment & Supplies 0.5%         Asahi Intecc Co., Ltd.	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287 24,800	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 <b>120,212,214</b> 1,737,086
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd. Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The) Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products Health Care Equipment & Supplies 0.5% Asahi Intece Co., Ltd. Nipro Corp.	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 <b>120,212,214</b> 1,737,086 6,386,412
Food & Staples Retailing       1.4%         Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd.         Total Food & Staples Retailing       Food Products         Food Products       0.8%         Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.         Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The)         Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products       0.5%	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287 24,800 668,900	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 <b>120,212,214</b> 1,737,086
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd. Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The) Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products Health Care Equipment & Supplies 0.5% Asahi Intecc Co., Ltd. Nipro Corp. Sysmex Corp. Terumo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287 24,800 668,900 527,860	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 <b>120,212,214</b> 1,737,086 6,386,412 29,358,568 49,857,115
Food & Staples Retailing       1.4%         Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd.         Total Food & Staples Retailing       Food Products         Food Products       0.8%         Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.         Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.       Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The)       Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products         Health Care Equipment & Supplies       0.5%         Asahi Intecc Co., Ltd.       Nipro Corp.         Sysmex Corp.       Terumo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Health Care Equipment & Supplies       0.5%	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287 24,800 668,900 527,860	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 <b>120,212,214</b> 1,737,086 6,386,412 29,358,568
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4%         Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd.         Total Food & Staples Retailing         Food Products 0.8%         Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.         Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The)         Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products         Health Care Equipment & Supplies 0.5%         Asahi Intecc Co., Ltd.         Nipro Corp.         Sysmex Corp.         Terumo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Health Care Equipment & Supplies         Health Care Equipment & Supplies         Health Care Equipment & Supplies         Nipro Corp.         Sysmex Corp.         Terumo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287 24,800 668,900 527,860 1,886,156	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 <b>120,212,214</b> 1,737,086 6,386,412 29,358,568 49,857,115 <b>87,339,181</b>
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4%         Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd.         Total Food & Staples Retailing         Food Products 0.8%         Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.         Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The)         Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products         Health Care Equipment & Supplies 0.5%         Asahi Intecc Co., Ltd.         Nipro Corp.         Sysmex Corp.         Terumo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Health Care Equipment & Supplies         Household Durables 1.9%         Casio Computer Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287 24,800 668,900 527,860 1,886,156 1,838,957	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 <b>120,212,214</b> 1,737,086 6,386,412 29,358,568 49,857,115 <b>87,339,181</b> 34,946,700
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd. Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The) Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products Health Care Equipment & Supplies 0.5% Asahi Intece Co., Ltd. Nipro Corp. Sysmex Corp. Terumo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Health Care Equipment & Supplies Household Durables 1.9% Casio Computer Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287 24,800 668,900 527,860 1,886,156 1,838,957 764,596	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 <b>120,212,214</b> 1,737,086 6,386,412 29,358,568 49,857,115 <b>87,339,181</b> 34,946,700 19,126,854
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4%         Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd.         Total Food & Staples Retailing         Food Products 0.8%         Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.         Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The)         Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Food Products         Health Care Equipment & Supplies 0.5%         Asahi Intece Co., Ltd.         Nipro Corp.         Sysmex Corp.         Terumo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Health Care Equipment & Supplies         Household Durables 1.9%         Casio Computer Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Foster Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Fujitsu General Ltd.	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287 24,800 668,900 527,860 1,886,156 1,838,957 764,596 685,000	926,949 213,282,485 <b>214,209,434</b> 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 <b>120,212,214</b> 1,737,086 6,386,412 29,358,568 49,857,115 <b>87,339,181</b> 34,946,700 19,126,854 9,001,960
Food & Staples Retailing 1.4% Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Seven & I Holdings Co., Ltd. Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 0.8% Ajinomoto Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Oil Co., Ltd. Kikkoman Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The) Sakata Seed Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yakult Honsha Co., Ltd. (a) Total Food Products Health Care Equipment & Supplies 0.5% Asahi Intece Co., Ltd. Nipro Corp. Sysmex Corp. Terumo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Health Care Equipment & Supplies Household Durables 1.9% Casio Computer Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	65,700 5,061,924 3,383,513 259,600 793,000 364,909 76,539 199,287 24,800 668,900 527,860 1,886,156 1,838,957 764,596	926,949 213,282,485 214,209,434 74,328,664 4,143,210 25,226,558 1,357,093 1,247,728 13,908,961 120,212,214 1,737,086 6,386,412 29,358,568 49,857,115 87,339,181 34,946,700 19,126,854

# Schedule of Investments (continued)

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund (DXJ)

Investments	Shares	Value
Panasonic Corp.	9,175,170	\$ 120,652,434
Rinnai Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	175,100	13,009,306
Sekisui Chemical Co., Ltd.	4,243,000	55,158,115
Tamron Co., Ltd.	157,100	3,388,932
Total Household Durables		293,497,384
Household Products 0.4%		
Lion Corp.	366,000	2,233,996
Pigeon Corp.	187,400	15,798,324
Unicharm Corp.	1,621,100	42,607,523
Total Household Products		60,639,843
Industrial Conglomerates 0.8%	000.000	0.700.000
Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.	908,000	8,729,823
Toshiba Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	27,470,618	115,494,564
Total Industrial Conglomerates		124,224,387
Insurance 1.9%		
MS&AD Insurance Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,378,800	123,048,205
Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc.	4,505,700	170,515,901
Total Insurance		293,564,106
IT Services 0.6%		
Fujitsu Ltd.	4,880,328	33,333,139
NTT Data Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,474,700	64,312,537
Total IT Services		97,645,676
Leisure Products 0.4%		
Dunlop Sports Co., Ltd.	136,580	1,381,460
Mizuno Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	842,000	4,395,180
Shimano, Inc.	119,200	17,771,908
Tomy Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,451,700	14,596,738
Yamaha Corp.	1,230,107	21,581,364
Total Leisure Products Machinery 7.5%		59,726,650
Aida Engineering Ltd.	396,400	4,561,451
Amada Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,676,093	25,818,133
Anest Iwata Corp.	401,200	2,579,322
Asahi Diamond Industrial Co., Ltd.	552,100	6,330,102
CKD Corp.	108,200	1,015,912
Daifuku Co., Ltd.	714,400	9,459,806
DMG Mori Seiki Co., Ltd.	491,600	7,567,176
Ebara Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,229,158	9,424,083

- 5 5		
FANUC Corp.	779,289	170,576,079
Fujitec Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	379,200	3,712,160
Glory Ltd.	55,800	1,558,724
Hino Motors Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,104,310	72,994,719
Hitachi Construction Machinery Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	929,200	16,286,666
Hitachi Koki Co., Ltd.	1,122,111	9,160,281
Hitachi Zosen Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	622,681	3,219,197
Hoshizaki Electric Co., Ltd.	380,769	24,860,715
Hosokawa Micron Corp.	478,022	2,487,269
IHI Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Japan Steel Works Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	8,020,882 1,616,313	37,654,839 6,806,238
JTEKT Corp.	1,338,878	20,944,216
Kawasaki Heavy Industries Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,558,878	51,513,434
Kitz Corp.	1,307,000	6,473,696
Komatsu Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,593,206	169,284,546
Kubota Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,274,502	131,301,874
Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	583,000	4,968,322
Makita Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	658,269	34,251,395
Minebea Co., Ltd.	1,149,701	18,195,810
Mitsubishi Heavy Industries Ltd.	14,998,198	82,829,323
Mitsui Engineering & Shipbuilding Co., Ltd.	4,483,315	7,663,786
Nabtesco Corp.	704,000	20,428,768
Nachi-Fujikoshi Corp.	308,000	1,689,923
NGK Insulators Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,054,939	22,563,423
Nippon Thompson Co., Ltd.	534,000	2,640,500
Nitta Corp.	168,500	4,594,497
Noritake Co., Ltd.	1,538,145	3,616,901
NSK Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,953,366	28,634,709
Obara Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	82,600	4,683,594
Oiles Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	55,100	1,076,960
OKUMA Corp.	530,000	4,932,083
OSG Corp.	537,524	10,488,273
Ryobi Ltd.	1,552,000	4,568,322
Shima Seiki Manufacturing Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	495,800	8,475,214
SMC Corp. Sodick Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	125,720 409,700	37,577,097 4,492,437
Star Micronics Co., Ltd.	964,100	13,537,998
Sumitomo Heavy Industries Ltd.	4,399,186	28,869,371
Tadano Ltd.	593,000	7,990,727
THK Co., Ltd.	538,879	13,750,008
Torishima Pump Manufacturing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	377,856	2,785,280
Toshiba Machine Co., Ltd.	1,210,000	5,105,357
Tsubakimoto Chain Co.	723,000	6,034,797
Union Tool Co.	67,540	1,931,726
Total Machinery		1,183,967,239
Marine 0.4%		1,105,707,257
lino Kaiun Kaisha Ltd.	1,694,772	8,987,909
Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,399,725	19,930,050
Nippon Yusen K.K.	11,163,035	32,206,880
NS United Kaiun Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,531,000	3,727,763
Total Marine		64,852,602
Media 0.2%		51,002,002
Dentsu, Inc.	664,600	28,540,254
Metals & Mining 2.8%		- ,- · · · · · · · ·
Aichi Steel Corp.	4,158,000	19,797,523
Hitachi Metals Ltd.	1,472,018	22,646,431
JFE Holdings, Inc.	3,961,362	87,666,915
Kobe Steel Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	33,102,000	61,276,998
Kyoei Steel Ltd.	120,200	2,033,653
Mitsubishi Materials Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,213,000	27,667,726
Mitsubishi Steel Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	4,386,000	9,252,933
Mitsui Mining & Smelting Co., Ltd.	3,982,000	9,097,919
Nippon Steel & Sumitomo Metal Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	51,714,992	130,446,405
Sanyo Special Steel Co., Ltd.	1,270,000	5,337,336
Sumitomo Metal Mining Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,895,000	71,777,006

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## Schedule of Investments (concluded)

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund (DXJ)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Multiline Retail 0.1% Ryohin Keikaku Co., Ltd.	117,000	\$ 17,034,146
Oil, Gas & Consumable Fuels 0.4%	117,000	\$ 17,034,140
TonenGeneral Sekiyu K.K.	6,786,000	58,679,024
Personal Products 1.2%	0,700,000	30,079,024
Kao Corp.	3,041,980	152,194,121
Mandom Corp.	153,900	5,640,113
Shiseido Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,923,522	34,211,986
Total Personal Products		192,046,220
Pharmaceuticals 8.7%		
Astellas Pharma, Inc.	16,537,404	271,314,091
Daiichi Sankyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,443,121	134,259,177
Eisai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,695,277	262,990,946
Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	969,400	39,851,090
Kyowa Hakko Kirin Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,625,470	60,438,703
Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	104,000	1,481,192
Shionogi & Co., Ltd.	2,735,077	91,340,283
Sumitomo Dainippon Pharma Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,169,900	13,891,496
Takeda Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,157,663	508,116,075
Total Pharmaceuticals Road & Rail 0.3%		1,383,683,053
Nippon Express Co., Ltd.	9.983.000	55,939,762
Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 0.5%	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	
Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	706,000	8,942,372
Disco Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	129,400	13,250,215
MegaChips Corp.	1,066,000	12,373,333
Mitsui High-Tec, Inc.	145,100	1,092,560
Nuflare Technology, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	68,300	3,041,251
Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	712,000	4,939,621
SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.	475,300	3,606,612
Shindengen Electric Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	648,000	3,242,026
Shinko Electric Industries Co., Ltd.	1,151,110	8,216,387
Tokyo Electron Ltd.	324,553	22,684,205
Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment		81,388,582
Software 0.6%		
Capcom Co., Ltd.	139,500	2,778,949
Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	752,100	14,110,694
Nexon Co., Ltd.	1,943,800	20,746,833
Square Enix Holdings Co., Ltd.	684,100	14,677,418
Trend Micro, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,515,208	50,033,135

**Total Software** 

102,347,029

Specialty Retail 1.1%		
ABC-Mart, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	175,900	10,311,253
Fast Retailing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	345,500	133,950,573
Sanrio Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,202,448	32,235,734
	-,,	,,
Total Specialty Retail		176,497,560
Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals 5.9%		170,477,500
Brother Industries Ltd.	1,723,543	27,493,331
Canon, Inc.	17,530,497	620,967,699
FUJIFILM Holdings Corp.	3,260,395	116,264,992
Konica Minolta, Inc.	3,695,538	37,625,615
Ricoh Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,477,078	81,551,120
Riso Kagaku Corp.	642,600	10,609,531
Roland DG Corp.	97,800	2,650,406
Seiko Epson Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,707,108	30,334,352
Toshiba TEC Corp.	1,220,531	8,091,075
rosmou rice corp.	1,220,551	0,071,075
Total Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals		935,588,121
Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods 0.3%		955,588,121
	1,055,792	20 700 225
Asics Corp. Descente Ltd.	383,981	28,788,325 4,777,149
Japan Vilene Co., Ltd.	,	3,046,154
1	615,000	, ,
Kurabo Industries Ltd.	662,472	1,165,575
Seiko Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	535,000	2,703,440
Seiren Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	435,610	3,904,780
		11 205 122
Total Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods		44,385,423
Tobacco 3.6%	17.046.021	5/9 540 520
Japan Tobacco, Inc.	17,946,931	568,749,729
Trading Companies & Distributors 8.2%	507.000	2,552,496
Daiichi Jitsugyo Co., Ltd.	507,000	2,553,496
Hanwa Co., Ltd.	263,000	1,070,202
Inabata & Co., Ltd.	198,686	1,984,789
ITOCHU Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,089,794	218,026,824
Kuroda Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	193,887	3,107,366
Marubeni Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,789,978	120,657,283
MISUMI Group, Inc.	50,900	2,058,495
Mitsubishi Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,476,100	372,911,403
Mitsui & Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,368,289	314,110,335
Nagase & Co., Ltd.	1,018,656	13,361,233
Nippon Steel & Sumikin Bussan Corp.	969,000	3,353,221
Sojitz Corp. Sumitomo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,608,121	24,483,905
1	15,194,277	162,870,487
Toyota Tsusho Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,265,510	60,168,016
Total Trading Companies & Distributors		1,300,717,055
Transportation Infrastructure 0.1%		
Sumitomo Warehouse Co., Ltd. (The)	1,968,000	10,912,821
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$14,545,514,672)		15,635,850,725
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR		
SECURITIES LOANED 11.6%		
United States 11.6%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$1,832,292,482) <sup>(c)</sup>	1,832,292,482	1,832,292,482
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 110.5%		
(Cost: \$16,377,807,154)		17,468,143,207
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (10.5)%		(1,661,293,026)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 15,806,850,181
(a) Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).		φ 10,000,000,101
security, or portion and out, was on foun at match 51, 2015 (Sec 11010 2).		

 $^{(b)}\,$  Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$1,752,022,320 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$1,843,568,072. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government and U.S. Government Agencies securities collateral having a value of \$11,275,590. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## **Schedule of Investments**

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Fund (DXJF)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.2%		
Japan 99.2%		
Banks 61.0%	10.000	¢ 56 750
77 Bank Ltd. (The)	10,009	\$ 56,753
Akita Bank Ltd. (The)	1,800	5,508
Aomori Bank Ltd. $(The)^{(a)}$	4,000	12,908
Aozora Bank Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,700	80,635 28,393
Awa Bank Ltd. (The)	5,000	,
Bank of Kyoto Ltd. (The)	9,557 4,500	100,332 14,972
Bank of Nagoya Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd.	4,500	
Bank of Yokohama Ltd. (The)	24,850	10,069 145,878
Chiba Bank Ltd. (The)	17,131	145,878
Chugoku Bank Ltd. (The)	4,550	68,103
Daishi Bank Ltd. (The)	9,650	34,038
Fukui Bank Ltd. (The)	4,000	8,705
Fukuoka Financial Group, Inc.	17.093	88,227
Gunma Bank Ltd. (The)	12,250	82,943
Hachijuni Bank Ltd. (The)	10,709	75,724
Higo Bank Ltd. (The)	4,200	25,811
Hiroshima Bank Ltd. (The)	13,200	71,325
Hokkoku Bank Ltd. (The)	5,700	19,915
Hokuhoku Financial Group, Inc.	29,800	66,595
Hyakugo Bank Ltd. (The)	5,300	24,616
Hyakujushi Bank Ltd. (The)	5,000	16,552
Iyo Bank Ltd. (The)	6,450	76,749
Joyo Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	17,846	91,964
Juroku Bank Ltd. (The)	9,750	35,854
Kagoshima Bank Ltd. (The)	6,200	42,238
Keiyo Bank Ltd. (The)	5,750	33,371
Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)	2,300	32,124
Minato Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	10,500	24,340
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.	143,500	889,897
Miyazaki Bank Ltd. (The)	4,000	15,243
Mizuho Financial Group, Inc.	162,400	285,867
Musashino Bank Ltd. (The)	650	21,870
Nanto Bank Ltd. (The)	5,000	17,386
Nishi-Nippon City Bank Ltd. (The)	16,450	47,872
North Pacific Bank Ltd.	8,000	30,286
Ogaki Kyoritsu Bank Ltd. (The)	10,550	33,429
Oita Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	5,800	22,586
Resona Holdings, Inc.	39,750	197,747
San-In Godo Bank Ltd. (The)	6,150	50,821
Senshu Ikeda Holdings, Inc.	6,100	29,044
Seven Bank Ltd.	15,500	76,644
Shiga Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	5,450	27,267

5 5		
Shinsei Bank Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	40,750	81,211
Shizuoka Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	13,740	137,486
Sumitomo Mitsui Financial Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,260	777,372
Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc.	77,300	319,384
Suruga Bank Ltd.	5,200	108,184
Toho Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	5,200	21,420
TOMONY Holdings, Inc.	2,900	13,155
Yamagata Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	4,300	18,251
Yamaguchi Financial Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,511	63,554
Yamanashi Chuo Bank Ltd. (The)	5,700	25,001
Total Banks		4,811,611
Capital Markets 9.2%		
Daiwa Securities Group, Inc.	34,500	272,145
Matsui Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,500	22,764
Monex Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,200	11,242
Nomura Holdings, Inc.	47,610	280,360
Okasan Securities Group, Inc.	4,700	37,428
SBI Holdings, Inc.	4,650	56,455
Tokai Tokyo Financial Holdings, Inc.	5,350	41,399
Total Capital Markets		721,793
Consumer Finance 3.6%		,
Acom Co., Ltd.*(a)	11,550	40,161
AEON Financial Service Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,250	56,942
Aiful Corp.*(a)	7,800	27,707
Credit Saison Co., Ltd.	3,550	63,881
Hitachi Capital Corp.	1,550	32,816
J Trust Co., Ltd.	2,300	19,831
Jaccs Co., Ltd.	5,800	30,421
Orient Corp.*	9,400	15,284
Total Consumer Finance		287,043
Diversified Financial Services 4.0%		
Century Tokyo Leasing Corp.	1,250	38,097
Fuyo General Lease Co., Ltd.	517	20,822
IBJ Leasing Co., Ltd.	1,232	25,529
Japan Exchange Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,250	152,564
Japan Securities Finance Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,300	14,557
Mitsubishi UFJ Lease & Finance Co., Ltd.	12,700	63,010
Total Diversified Financial Services		314,579
Insurance 21.4%		
Dai-ichi Life Insurance Co., Ltd. (The)	22,050	320,936
MS&AD Insurance Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,550	296,465
Sompo Japan Nipponkoa Holdings, Inc.	8,400	261,614
Sony Financial Holdings, Inc.	4,000	64,440
T&D Holdings, Inc.	13,150	181,419
Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc.	14,950	565,775
Total Insurance		1,690,649
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$7,699,703)		7,825,675
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 18.0%		
United States 18.0%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$1,418,569) <sup>(c)</sup>	1,418,569	1,418,569
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 117.2%		
(Cost: \$9,118,272)		9,244,244
Liabilities in Excess of Cash and Other Assets (17.2)%		(1,357,704)
		( , · ,· - ·)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 7,886,540
NET A00E10 100.0%		\$ 1,880,94U

### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

### WisdomTree Japan Hedged Financials Fund (DXJF)

March 31, 2015

\* Non-income producing security.

 $^{(a)}\,$  Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

(b) Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$1,351,270 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$1,422,069. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$3,500. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Fund (DXJH)

Investments COMMON STOCKS 99.2% Japan 99.2%	Shares	Value
Japan 99.2% Biotechnology 0.3%		
3-D Matrix Ltd. <sup>*(a)</sup>	220	\$ 1,870
Takara Bio, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	600	6,869
Total Biotechnology		8,739
Food & Staples Retailing 5.6%		
Ain Pharmaciez, Inc.	375	14,869
Cocokara fine, Inc.	350	9,850
Cosmos Pharmaceutical Corp.	160	25,042
Matsumotokiyoshi Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	670	23,912
Sugi Holdings Co., Ltd.	550	27,242
Sundrug Co., Ltd.	460	23,935
Tsuruha Holdings, Inc.	485	37,207
Welcia Holdings Co., Ltd.	290	10,845
Total Food & Staples Retailing		172,902
Health Care Equipment & Supplies 17.0%		
Asahi Intecc Co., Ltd.	390	27,317
Hogy Medical Co., Ltd.	180	8,856
Nakanishi, Inc.	360	14,064
Nihon Kohden Corp.	1,220	33,317
Nikkiso Co., Ltd.	1,150	10,308
Nipro Corp.	1,450	13,844
Olympus Corp.*	4,140	154,139
Paramount Bed Holdings Co., Ltd.	350	9,266
Sysmex Corp.	2,260	125,697
Terumo Corp.	4,980	131,637
Total Health Care Equipment & Supplies		528,445
Health Care Providers & Services 5.9%	2.010	
Alfresa Holdings Corp.	2,940	41,554
Medipal Holdings Corp.	2,750	35,887
Miraca Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	820	37,812
Ship Healthcare Holdings, Inc.	580	13,256
Suzuken Co., Ltd.	1,309	40,004
Toho Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	800	13,542
Total Health Care Providers & Services		182,055
Health Care Technology 1.5%		
M3, Inc.	2,200	46,797
Pharmaceuticals 68.9%		200 5-5
Astellas Pharma, Inc.	18,260	299,575
Chugai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,950	93,106

Daiichi Sankyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,102	144,736
Eisai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,660	260,480
Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc.	1,160	47,686
Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	1,630	47,300
KYORIN Holdings, Inc.	800	19,172
Kyowa Hakko Kirin Co., Ltd.	3,870	50,567
Mitsubishi Tanabe Pharma Corp.	3,350	57,600
Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	170	11,185
Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	640	14,772
Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.	878	32,030
Ono Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	1,410	159,665
Otsuka Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,295	228,689
Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	1,621	23,087
Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	5,750	83,907
Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	480	28,458
Seikagaku Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	750	14,296
Shionogi & Co., Ltd.	4,400	146,942
Sosei Group Corp.*(a)	180	4,540
Sumitomo Dainippon Pharma Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,400	28,498
Takeda Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,097	304,990
Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup>	995	24,650
ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	750	12,577
Total Pharmaceuticals		2,138,508
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		2,130,300
(Cost: \$2,795,162)		3,077,446
(COSL 52, 795, 102) INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 26.2%		3,077,440
United States 26.2%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$811,790) <sup>(c)</sup>	811,790	811,790
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 125.4%	811,790	011,790
(Cost: \$3,606,952)		3,889,236
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (25.4)%		(788,521)
Endomnes in Excess of Cash, Foldigh Currency and Ould Assets (23.4)70		(700,321)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 3,100,715
* Non income meducing constitu		

\* Non-income producing security.

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$772,592 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$811,790. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## **Schedule of Investments**

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Fund (DXJR)

Investments COMMON STOCKS 99.2%	Shares	Value
Japan 99.2%		
Building Products 4.9%		
LIXIL Group Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	32,975	\$ 782,821
Nichias Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,098	69,910
Okabe Co., Ltd.	5.325	49,243
Sankyo Tateyama, Inc.	3,418	66,151
Takara Standard Co., Ltd.	11,325	95,945
TOTO Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	34,448	512,734
Total Building Products		1,576,804
Construction & Engineering 12.6%		
Hazama Ando Corp.	20,606	118,043
Kajima Corp.	116,257	540,933
Kumagai Gumi Co., Ltd.*	34,919	109,190
Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,517	141,912
Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.	8,693	141,277
Nippo Corp.	7,039	116,568
Nishimatsu Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	34,483	122,491
Obayashi Corp.	87,200	567,155
Okumura Corp.	23,710	111,111
Penta-Ocean Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	33,591	122,964
Shimizu Corp.	86,388	585,645
SHO-BOND Holdings Co., Ltd.	2,855	125,699
Sumitomo Mitsui Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	88,546	122,565
Taisei Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	141,255	799,768
Tekken Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	15,676	54,116
Toda Corp.	28,542	120,665
Totetsu Kogyo Co., Ltd.	3,828	85,641
Yokogawa Bridge Holdings Corp.	4,607	49,595
Total Construction & Engineering		4,035,338
Construction Materials 1.9%		
Sumitomo Osaka Cement Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	48,842	150,283
Taiheiyo Cement Corp.	144,101	440,984
Total Construction Materials		591,267
Household Durables 8.1%		
Haseko Corp.	34,566	337,806
Iida Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,697	221,056
PanaHome Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,845	68,301
Sekisui Chemical Co., Ltd.	54,935	714,144
Sekisui House Ltd.	72,343	1,052,947
Sumitomo Forestry Co., Ltd.	18,968	207,671

Total Household Durables		2,601,925
Real Estate Investment Trusts (REITs) 27.4%		_,
Activia Properties, Inc.	30	262,414
Advance Residence Investment Corp.	150	360,350
AEON REIT Investment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	127	182,359
Comforia Residential REIT, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	48	104,745
Daiwa House REIT Investment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	35	153,513
Daiwa House Residential Investment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	90	196,923
Daiwa Office Investment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	31	167,505
Frontier Real Estate Investment Corp.	57	271,395
Fukuoka REIT Co.	64	119,541
Global One Real Estate Investment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	20	69,043
GLP J-REIT Hankyu REIT, Inc.	237 58	245,646 73,271
Hulic Reit, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	84	129,231
Industrial & Infrastructure Fund Investment Corp.	37	172,466
Japan Excellent, Inc.	139	181,624
Japan Hotel REIT Investment Corp.	320	227,876
Japan Logistics Fund, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	92	191,250
Japan Prime Realty Investment Corp.	85	293,079
Japan Real Estate Investment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	149	701,980
Japan Rental Housing Investments, Inc.	83	60.628
Japan Retail Fund Investment Corp.	269	535,196
Kenedix Office Investment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	43	235,931
Kenedix Residential Investment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	37	114,926
Mori Hills REIT Investment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	161	227,286
Mori Trust Sogo REIT, Inc.	108	223,880
Nippon Accommodations Fund, Inc.	48	182,514
Nippon Building Fund, Inc.	168	826,517
Nippon Prologis REIT, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	196	432,123
Nomura Real Estate Master Fund, Inc.	179	222,696
Nomura Real Estate Office Fund, Inc.	41	199,316
Nomura Real Estate Residential Fund, Inc.	17	94,551
Orix JREIT, Inc.	249	357,123
Premier Investment Corp.	26	149,810
Sekisui House SI Residential Investment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	104	112,477
Tokyu REIT, Inc.	105	136,323
Top REIT, Inc.	18	74,972
United Urban Investment Corp.	304	474,283
Total Real Estate Investment Trusts (REITs)		8,764,763
Real Estate Management & Development 40.9%		
Aeon Mall Co., Ltd.	13,248	262,916
Daibiru Corp.	5,710	59,040
Daikyo, Inc.	33,377	50,375
Daito Trust Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,360	1,047,805
Daiwa House Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	79,145	1,564,751
Heiwa Real Estate Co., Ltd.	3,402	47,885
Hulic Co., Ltd.	44,024	495,947
Kenedix, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	28,188	115,173
Leopalace21 Corp.*	27,567	144,588
Mitsubishi Estate Co., Ltd.	138,928	3,228,621
Mitsui Fudosan Co., Ltd. Nomura Real Estate Holdings, Inc.	98,730 14,279	2,905,712 257,897
Nomura Real Estate Holdings, Inc. NTT Urban Development Corp.	14,279	125,016
Sumitomo Realty & Development Co., Ltd.	55,508	2,001,621
Tokyo Tatemono Co., Ltd.	48,089	352,873
Tokyo Fulosan Holdings Corp.	60,094	410,899
Total Deal Estate Management & Development		12 071 110
Total Real Estate Management & Development           Transportation Infrastructure         3.4%		13,071,119
Japan Airport Terminal Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,338	445,451
Kamigumi Co., Ltd.	28,673	271,368
Mitsubishi Logistics Corp.	18,295	286,038
Sumitomo Warehouse Co., Ltd. (The)	16,803	93,175
	10,005	25,175
Total Transportation Infrastructure		1,096,032
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$31,721,374)		31,737,248

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

#### WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Fund (DXJR)

March 31, 2015

Investments INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 25.3% United States 25.3%	Shares	Value
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$8,079,140) <sup>(c)</sup>	8,079,140	\$ 8,079,140
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 124.5%		
(Cost: \$39,800,514)		39,816,388
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (24.5)%		(7,836,971)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 31,979,417

\* Non-income producing security.

- <sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).
- <sup>(b)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.
- (c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$7,683,277 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$8,079,140. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

#### See Notes to Financial Statements.

## **Schedule of Investments**

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.0%		
Japan 99.0%		
Air Freight & Logistics 0.3%		
Kintetsu World Express, Inc.	3,300	\$ 148,593
Mitsui-Soko Holdings Co., Ltd.	31,000	104,432
Shibusawa Warehouse Co., Ltd. (The)	23,000	65,783
Yusen Logistics Co., Ltd.	5,800	71,916
Total Air Freight & Logistics		390,724
Auto Components 5.6%		
Aisan Industry Co., Ltd.	16,200	139,812
Akebono Brake Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,600	115,939
Calsonic Kansei Corp.	35,000	232,604
Daido Metal Co., Ltd.	9,200	95,970
Eagle Industry Co., Ltd.	7,400	150,129
Exedy Corp.	11,600	276,930
FCC Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,800	200,339
G-Tekt Corp.	7,298	66,027
H-One Co., Ltd.	5,852	34,744
Keihin Corp.	15,600	239,480
Kinugawa Rubber Industrial Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,000	95,760
KYB Co., Ltd.	46,000	168,772
Musashi Seimitsu Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,600	139,897
NHK Spring Co., Ltd.	54,700	571,516
Nifco, Inc.	12,700	438,953
Nissin Kogyo Co., Ltd.	14,600	232,285
Pacific Industrial Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,900	113,935
Piolax, Inc.	1,200	48,931
Press Kogyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	34,000	138,070
Riken Corp.	29,000	114,863
Sanden Corp.	31,000	138,812
Sanoh Industrial Co., Ltd.	13,500	97,486
Showa Corp.	19,800	200,435
Sumitomo Riko Co., Ltd.	20,200	177,366
T. RAD Co., Ltd.	28,000	59,771
Tachi-S Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,200	44,935
Taiho Kogyo Co., Ltd.	9,500	112,012
Takata Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	11,100	121,806
Tokai Rika Co., Ltd.	23,825	554,079
Topre Corp.	7,200	112,810
Toyo Tire & Rubber Co., Ltd.	18,000	325,253
Toyota Boshoku Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	33,700	422,637
TPR Co., Ltd.	4,106	110,418
TS Tech Co., Ltd.	14,300	386,938
Unipres Corp.	7,000	143,006

Banks         8.1%           77 Bank Ltd. (The)         61,000         345,           Akita Bank Ltd. (The)         36,000         110,           Aomori Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 68,000         219,           Ashikaga Holdings Co., Ltd.         30,200         127,           Awa Bank Ltd. (The)         41,000         232,           Bank of Iwate Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 2,700         117,           Bank of Nagoya Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 2,700         117,           Bank of Saga Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 2,700         139,           Bank of Saga Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 43,000         108,           Bank of Saga Ltd. (The)         10,500         151,           Daisan Bank Ltd. (The)         72,000         113,           Daishi Bank Ltd. (The)         92,000         324,           Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 56,000         112,           Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The)         61,000         185,           FIDEA Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 45,100         81,	720
Akita Bank Ltd. (The) $36,000$ $110$ ,Aomori Bank Ltd. (The) $68,000$ $219$ ,Ashikaga Holdings Co., Ltd. $30,200$ $127$ ,Awa Bank Ltd. (The) $41,000$ $232$ ,Bank of Iwate Ltd. (The)(a) $2,700$ $117$ ,Bank of Nagoya Ltd. (The)(a) $42,000$ $139$ ,Bank of Saga Ltd. (The) $43,000$ $108$ ,Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd. $10,500$ $151$ ,Daisan Bank Ltd. (The) $92,000$ $324$ ,Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) $56,000$ $112$ ,Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The) $61,000$ $185$ ,	000
Aomori Bank Ltd. (The)(a) $68,000$ $219$ ,Ashikaga Holdings Co., Ltd. $30,200$ $127$ ,Awa Bank Ltd. (The) $41,000$ $232$ ,Bank of Iwate Ltd. (The)(a) $2,700$ $117$ ,Bank of Nagoya Ltd. (The)(a) $42,000$ $139$ ,Bank of Saga Ltd. (The) $43,000$ $108$ ,Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd. $10,500$ $151$ ,Daisan Bank Ltd. (The) $72,000$ $113$ ,Daishi Bank Ltd. (The) $92,000$ $324$ ,Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) $56,000$ $112$ ,Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The) $61,000$ $185$ ,	
Ashikaga Holdings Co., Ltd. $30,200$ $127$ ,Awa Bank Ltd. (The) $41,000$ $232$ ,Bank of Iwate Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> $2,700$ $117$ ,Bank of Nagoya Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> $42,000$ $139$ ,Bank of Saga Ltd. (The) $43,000$ $108$ ,Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd. $10,500$ $151$ ,Daisan Bank Ltd. (The) $72,000$ $113$ ,Daishi Bank Ltd. (The) $92,000$ $324$ ,Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) $56,000$ $112$ ,Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The) $61,000$ $185$ ,	
Awa Bank Ltd. (The) $41,000$ $232,$ Bank of Iwate Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> $2,700$ $117,$ Bank of Nagoya Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> $42,000$ $139,$ Bank of Saga Ltd. (The) $43,000$ $108,$ Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd. $10,500$ $151,$ Daisan Bank Ltd. (The) $72,000$ $113,$ Daishi Bank Ltd. (The) $92,000$ $324,$ Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) $56,000$ $112,$ Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The) $61,000$ $185,$	
Bank of Iwate Ltd. (The)(a)2,700117,Bank of Nagoya Ltd. (The)(a)42,000139,Bank of Saga Ltd. (The)43,000108,Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd.10,500151,Daisan Bank Ltd. (The)72,000113,Daishi Bank Ltd. (The)92,000324,Ehime Bank Ltd. (The)56,000112,Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The)61,000185,	
Bank of Nagoya Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 42,000       139,         Bank of Saga Ltd. (The)       43,000       108,         Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd.       10,500       151,         Daisan Bank Ltd. (The)       72,000       113,         Daishi Bank Ltd. (The)       92,000       324,         Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 56,000       112,         Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The)       61,000       185,	
Bank of Saga Ltd. (The)       43,000       108,         Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd.       10,500       151,         Daisan Bank Ltd. (The)       72,000       113,         Daishi Bank Ltd. (The)       92,000       324,         Ehime Bank Ltd. (The)       56,000       112,         Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The)       61,000       185,	
Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd.       10,500       151,         Daisan Bank Ltd. (The)       72,000       113,         Daishi Bank Ltd. (The)       92,000       324,         Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 56,000       112,         Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The)       61,000       185,	
Daisan Bank Ltd. (The)       72,000       113,         Daishi Bank Ltd. (The)       92,000       324,         Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 56,000       112,         Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The)       61,000       185,	
Daishi Bank Ltd. (The)         92,000         324,           Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 56,000         112,           Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The)         61,000         185,	
Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 56,000         112,           Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The)         61,000         185,	
Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The) 61,000 185,	
	983
Fukui Bank Ltd. (The)         61,000         132,	
Higashi-Nippon Bank Ltd. (The) 57,000 179,	
Higo Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 45,000 276,	
Hokkoku Bank Ltd. (The) 56,000 195,	
Hokuetsu Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 68,000 132,	
Hyakugo Bank Ltd. (The)         56,000         260,	
Hyakujushi Bank Ltd. (The)         68,000         225,	
Jimoto Holdings, Inc. 36,600 68,	
Juroku Bank Ltd. (The) 86,000 316,	
Kagoshima Bank Ltd. (The)         30,000         204,	
Kansai Urban Banking Corp.26,600276,	
Keiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         67,000         388,	
Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)         19,098         266,	
Michinoku Bank Ltd. (The) 58,000 98,	
Mie Bank Ltd. (The) 49,000 112,	
Minato Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 90,587         209,	
Miyazaki Bank Ltd. (The) 43,000 163,	
Musashino Bank Ltd. (The) 7,100 238,	
Nanto Bank Ltd. (The)         57,000         198,	
Nishi-Nippon City Bank Ltd. (The)         207,000         602,	
North Pacific Bank Ltd.         62,000         234,	
Ogaki Kyoritsu Bank Ltd. (The) 99,000 313,	
Oita Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 33,000         128,	
San-In Godo Bank Ltd. (The)         28,000         231,	
Senshu Ikeda Holdings, Inc. 72,400 344,	
Shiga Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 33,000         165,	
Shikoku Bank Ltd. (The)         63,000         129,	/56
Tochigi Bank Ltd. (The)         25,000         128,	330
Toho Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 57,000         234,	/97
Tokyo TY Financial Group, Inc.(a)6,200166,	71
TOMONY Holdings, Inc. 29,300 132,	)10
Tottori Bank Ltd. (The) 24,000 51,	)32
Towa Bank Ltd. (The)         72,000         59,	137
Yamagata Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup> 26,000 110,	352
Yamanashi Chuo Bank Ltd. (The)         29,000         127,	96

Total Banks		9,476,667
Beverages 1.1%		
Coca-Cola West Co., Ltd.	26,117	432,507
Ito En Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,400	354,325
Sapporo Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	70,000	277,840
Takara Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	35,500	257,536
-		

Building Products         2.0%           Aica Kogyo Co., Ltd.         13,400         312,862           Bunka Shutter Co., Ltd.         11,000         91,174	Total Beverages		1,322,208
Bunka Shutter Co., Ltd.         11,000         91,174	Building Products 2.0%		
	Aica Kogyo Co., Ltd.	13,400	312,862
	Bunka Shutter Co., Ltd.	11,000	91,174
Central Glass Co., Ltd. 58,000 274,221	Central Glass Co., Ltd.	58,000	274,221

See Notes to Financial Statements.

# Schedule of Investments (continued)

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS)

Investments	Shares	Value
Eidai Co., Ltd.	13,000	\$ 48,347
Nichias Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,000	115,572
Nichiha Corp.	11,400	133,463
Nitto Boseki Co., Ltd.	26,000	101,247
Noritz Corp.	5,100	83,862
Okabe Co., Ltd.	13,000	120,217
Sanwa Holdings Corp.	55,100	409,833
Sekisui Jushi Corp.	9,300	124,233
Takara Standard Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	30,000	254,159
Takasago Thermal Engineering Co., Ltd.	23,100	288,931
Total Building Products		2,358,121
Capital Markets 1.7%		
Ichigo Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,500	51,057
Ichiyoshi Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,100	261,648
IwaiCosmo Holdings, Inc.	14,500	204,940
kabu.com Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	72,400	476,328
Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	27,100	400,201
Monex Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	140,165	375,176
Sparx Group Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,900	47,081
Takagi Securities Co., Ltd.	24,281	54,464
Toyo Securities Co., Ltd.	38,000	117,874
Total Capital Markets		1,988,769
Chemicals 7.9%		
Achilles Corp.	59,000	73,796
Achilles Corp. ADEKA Corp.	59,000 21,700	73,796 281,191
1		
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd.	21,700	281,191
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd.	21,700 39,000	281,191 84,228
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd.	21,700 39,000 10,000	281,191 84,228 90,640
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	21,700 39,000 10,000 28,000	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc.	21,700 39,000 10,000 28,000 32,885	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290 115,169
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K.	21,700 39,000 10,000 28,000 32,885 138,000	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290 115,169 545,441
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc.	21,700 39,000 10,000 28,000 32,885 138,000 6,700	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290 115,169 545,441 115,703
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc. Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd. Gun-Ei Chemical Industry Co., Ltd.	$\begin{array}{c} 21,700\\ 39,000\\ 10,000\\ 28,000\\ 32,885\\ 138,000\\ 6,700\\ 3,500\\ \end{array}$	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290 115,169 545,441 115,703 103,898
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc. Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd. Gun-Ei Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. JSP Corp.	$\begin{array}{c} 21,700\\ 39,000\\ 10,000\\ 28,000\\ 32,885\\ 138,000\\ 6,700\\ 3,500\\ 22,000\\ \end{array}$	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290 115,169 545,441 115,703 103,898 61,455
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc. Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd. Gun-Ei Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. JSP Corp. Kaneka Corp.	21,700 39,000 10,000 28,000 32,885 138,000 6,700 3,500 22,000 7,817	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290 115,169 545,441 115,703 103,898 61,455 145,683
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc. Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd. Gun-Ei Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. JSP Corp. Kaneka Corp. Koatsu Gas Kogyo Co., Ltd.	$\begin{array}{c} 21,700\\ 39,000\\ 10,000\\ 28,000\\ 32,885\\ 138,000\\ 6,700\\ 3,500\\ 22,000\\ 7,817\\ 92,240\\ \end{array}$	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290 115,169 545,441 115,703 103,898 61,455 145,683 650,699
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc. Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd.	$\begin{array}{c} 21,700\\ 39,000\\ 10,000\\ 28,000\\ 32,885\\ 138,000\\ 6,700\\ 3,500\\ 22,000\\ 7,817\\ 92,240\\ 10,000\\ \end{array}$	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290 115,169 545,441 115,703 103,898 61,455 145,683 650,699 51,115
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc. Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd. Gun-Ei Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. JSP Corp. Kaneka Corp. Koatsu Gas Kogyo Co., Ltd. Konishi Co., Ltd. Kuniai Chemical Industry Co., Ltd.	$\begin{array}{c} 21,700\\ 39,000\\ 10,000\\ 28,000\\ 32,885\\ 138,000\\ 6,700\\ 3,500\\ 22,000\\ 7,817\\ 92,240\\ 10,000\\ 3,900\\ \end{array}$	$\begin{array}{c} 281,191\\ 84,228\\ 90,640\\ 144,290\\ 115,169\\ 545,441\\ 115,703\\ 103,898\\ 61,455\\ 145,683\\ 650,699\\ 51,115\\ 66,049 \end{array}$
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc. Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd. Gun-Ei Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. JSP Corp. Kaneka Corp. Koatsu Gas Kogyo Co., Ltd. Konishi Co., Ltd. Kumiai Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	21,700 39,000 10,000 28,000 32,885 138,000 6,700 3,500 22,000 7,817 92,240 10,000 3,900 7,200	$\begin{array}{c} 281,191\\ 84,228\\ 90,640\\ 144,290\\ 115,169\\ 545,441\\ 115,703\\ 103,898\\ 61,455\\ 145,683\\ 650,699\\ 51,115\\ 66,049\\ 59,497\end{array}$
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc. Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd. Gun-Ei Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. JSP Corp. Kaneka Corp. Koatsu Gas Kogyo Co., Ltd. Konishi Co., Ltd. Kumiai Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Lintec Corp.	$\begin{array}{c} 21,700\\ 39,000\\ 10,000\\ 28,000\\ 32,885\\ 138,000\\ 6,700\\ 3,500\\ 22,000\\ 7,817\\ 92,240\\ 10,000\\ 3,900\\ 7,200\\ 42,000\\ \end{array}$	$\begin{array}{c} 281,191\\ 84,228\\ 90,640\\ 144,290\\ 115,169\\ 545,441\\ 115,703\\ 103,898\\ 61,455\\ 145,683\\ 650,699\\ 51,115\\ 66,049\\ 59,497\\ 180,713\end{array}$
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc. Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd. Gun-Ei Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. JSP Corp. Kaneka Corp. Koatsu Gas Kogyo Co., Ltd. Konishi Co., Ltd. Kumiai Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Lintec Corp.	21,700 39,000 10,000 28,000 32,885 138,000 6,700 3,500 22,000 7,817 92,240 10,000 3,900 7,200 42,000 17,500	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290 115,169 545,441 115,703 103,898 61,455 145,683 650,699 51,115 66,049 59,497 180,713 417,636
ADEKA Corp. Asahi Organic Chemicals Industry Co., Ltd. Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd. Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Daiso Co., Ltd. Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K. Fujimi, Inc. Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd. Gun-Ei Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. JSP Corp. Kaneka Corp. Koatsu Gas Kogyo Co., Ltd. Konishi Co., Ltd. Kumiai Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. Kureha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Lintec Corp. Nihon Nohyaku Co., Ltd.	$\begin{array}{c} 21,700\\ 39,000\\ 10,000\\ 28,000\\ 32,885\\ 138,000\\ 6,700\\ 3,500\\ 22,000\\ 7,817\\ 92,240\\ 10,000\\ 3,900\\ 7,200\\ 42,000\\ 17,500\\ 10,000\\ \end{array}$	281,191 84,228 90,640 144,290 115,169 545,441 115,703 103,898 61,455 145,683 665,699 51,115 66,049 59,497 180,713 417,636 100,313

Nippon Synthetic Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	27,000	179,437
Nippon Valqua Industries Ltd.	23,000	59,837
NOF Corp.	34,000	252,891
Okamoto Industries, Inc.	21,000	80,375
Riken Technos Corp.	14,700	53,566
Sakai Chemical Industry Co., Ltd.	28,000	91,290
Sakata INX Corp.	14,200	133,564
Sanyo Chemical Industries Ltd.	29,000	228,518
Sekisui Plastics Co., Ltd.	31,000	113,738
Showa Denko K.K.	363,759	464,083
Sumitomo Bakelite Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	66,000	294,434
Sumitomo Seika Chemicals Co., Ltd.	11,000	78,516
Taiyo Holdings Co., Ltd.	12,500	440,379
Takasago International Corp.	24,000	109,068
Takiron Co., Ltd.	25,000	109,235
Teijin Ltd.	181,000	615,785
Toagosei Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	68,000	311,295
Tokai Carbon Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	56,000	157,832
Toyo Ink SC Holdings Co., Ltd.	93,000	436,598
Toyobo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	195,000	263,415
Ube Industries Ltd.	319,800	501,333
Zeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	34,000	314,697
	, ,	, ,
Total Chemicals		9,355,738
Commercial Services & Supplies 2.0%		9,555,750
Aeon Delight Co., Ltd.	13,100	313,832
Daiseki Co., Ltd.	6,500	117,561
Itoki Corp.	14,900	95,047
Kokuyo Co., Ltd.	24,700	231,295
Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.	32,000	98,462
Kyoto Frinding Co., Ltd.	21,300	52,040
Matsuda Sangyo Co., Ltd.	9,000	115,272
Mitsubishi Pencil Co., Ltd.	2,900	107,730
Moshi Moshi Hotline, Inc.	2,900	259,084
NAC Co., Ltd.	4,500	38.649
	4,300	56,049

NAC Co., Ltd.	4,500	38,649
Nippon Parking Development Co., Ltd.	88,600	127,812
Okamura Corp.	23,600	190,099
Pilot Corp.	1,200	67,742
Sato Holdings Corp.	6,600	149,969
Toppan Forms Co., Ltd.	33,700	382,734
Uchida Yoko Co., Ltd.	13,000	39,892

#### Total Commercial Services & Supplies

Total Commercial Services & Supplies		2,387,220
Communications Equipment 0.3%		
Hitachi Kokusai Electric, Inc.	26,000	349,485
Construction & Engineering 3.3%		
Dai-Dan Co., Ltd.	5,000	34,146
Fudo Tetra Corp.	26,100	51,797
Hazama Ando Corp.	20,500	117,436
Kandenko Co., Ltd.	44,000	255,726
Kitano Construction Corp.	36,000	101,764
Kyowa Exeo Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,300	196,695
Kyudenko Corp.	8,000	87,521
Maeda Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,000	159,967
Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.	13,000	211,274
Mirait Holdings Corp.	19,944	223,512
Nichireki Co., Ltd.	6,000	52,533
Nippo Corp.	11,000	182,164
Nippon Densetsu Kogyo Co., Ltd.	6,800	101,497
Nippon Road Co., Ltd. (The)	34,000	170,957
Nippon Steel & Sumikin Texeng Co., Ltd.	11,000	52,099
Nishimatsu Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	44,000	156,298

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS)

Investments	Shares	Value
Obayashi Road Corp.	11,000	\$ 60,813
Okumura Corp.	57,000	267,117
Raito Kogyo Co., Ltd.	7,900	64,755
SHO-BOND Holdings Co., Ltd.	3,100	136,485
Sumitomo Densetsu Co., Ltd.	6,800	77,455
Taikisha Ltd.	7,900	196,965
Toda Corp.	51,000	215,610
Toenec Corp.	10,000	48,197
Tokyu Construction Co., Ltd.	16,100	91,290
Toshiba Plant Systems & Services Corp.	12,600	174,094
Totetsu Kogyo Co., Ltd.	6,200	138,708
Toyo Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,700	57,611
Toyo Engineering Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,000	34,038
Yahagi Construction Co., Ltd.	7,200	47,610
Yurtec Corp.	20,000	133,750
Total Construction & Engineering		3,899,884
Construction Materials 0.2%	(2,000	102.946
Sumitomo Osaka Cement Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	63,000	193,846
Containers & Packaging 0.7%	0.100	220.940
FP Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Seal International, Inc.	9,100 3,000	330,840 83,552
5	27,000	38,724
Nihon Yamamura Glass Co., Ltd. Rengo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	73,381	311,452
Tomoku Co., Ltd.	39,000	92,033
Total Containers & Packaging		856,601
Distributors 0.4%		050,001
Doshisha Co., Ltd.	7,300	113,586
Happinet Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,800	45,312
Paltac Corp.	20,803	292,985
		1
Total Distributors		451,883
Diversified Consumer Services 0.1%	7.000	
Meiko Network Japan Co., Ltd.	7,000	75,239
Studio Alice Co., Ltd.	4,600	85,920
Total Diversified Consumer Services		161,159
Diversified Financial Services 0.2%		
Ricoh Leasing Co., Ltd.	5,800	172,416
Electric Utilities 0.1%		
Okinawa Electric Power Co., Inc. (The)	3,500	126,808
Electrical Equipment 1.7%		
Daihen Corp.	25,000	123,202
Denyo Co., Ltd.	3,900	58,341

Endo Lighting Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,309	83,436
Fujikura Ltd.	46,000	202,143
Furukawa Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	106,000	179,429
GS Yuasa Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Idec Corp.	58,000 9,100	261,647 79,523
Nippon Carbon Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	46,000	143,840
Nissin Electric Co., Ltd.	27,000	162,326
Nitto Kogyo Corp.	10,500	195,772
Odelic Co., Ltd.	2,900	76,898
Sanyo Denki Co., Ltd.	13,000	92,900
Tatsuta Electric Wire and Cable Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,700	58,147
Ushio, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	26,600	331,821
Total Electrical Equipment		2,049,425
Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components 4.1%		
Ai Holdings Corp.	9,700	177,459
Amano Corp.	26,800	321,131
Anritsu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,900	174,201
Azbil Corp.	21,700	589,885
Canon Electronics, Inc.	14,200	288,322
CONEXIO Corp.	11,400	102,949
Daiwabo Holdings Co., Ltd.	65,000 2,329	104,607 93,704
Enplas Corp. Hakuto Co., Ltd.	11,000	131,624
Horiba Ltd.	9,200	352,504
Japan Aviation Electronics Industry Ltd.	7,000	170,206
Kaga Electronics Co., Ltd.	6,800	83,069
Koa Corp.	9,000	87,730
Kyosan Electric Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	13,000	41,192
Macnica, Inc.	3,600	114,972
Nichicon Corp.	19,500	182,602
Nippon Signal Co., Ltd. (The)	14,400	140,968
Nohmi Bosai Ltd.	10,766	133,133
Oki Electric Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	105,000	218,011
Optex Co., Ltd.	6,500	133,171
Ryoden Trading Co., Ltd.	22,000	154,280
Ryosan Co., Ltd.	9,500	233,846
Sanshin Electronics Co., Ltd.	9,100	75,501
Siix Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,800	169,936
SMK Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,000	95,576
Taiyo Yuden Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Topcon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,800 7,300	157,779 179,449
UKC Holdings Corp.	4,400	76,425
oke noungs corp.	т,тоо	70,425
Total Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components		4,784,232
Energy Equipment & Services 0.3%		-,
Modec, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,300	146,489
Shinko Plantech Co., Ltd.	20,600	152,192
Total Energy Equipment & Services		298,681
Food & Staples Retailing 3.1%	2 000	151 (01
Ain Pharmaciez, Inc.	3,900	154,634
Arcs Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,200	317,108
Belc Co., Ltd. Cawachi Ltd.	5,000 6,500	145,299 113,387
Cocokara fine, Inc.	5,700	160,413
Cosmos Pharmaceutical Corp.	700	100,413
Heiwado Co., Ltd.	11,500	263,898
Kato Sangyo Co., Ltd.	10,100	203,898
Matsumotokiyoshi Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,200	328,339
Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,200	129,801
Mitsubishi Shokuhin Co., Ltd.	10,400	218,190
Okuwa Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,000	46,379
Qol Co., Ltd.	9,300	78,479
San-A Co., Ltd.	3,600	136,886
United Super Markets Holdings, Inc.*(a)	26,700	237,333

See Notes to Financial Statements.

### Schedule of Investments (continued)

# WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS)

UNY Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Valor Co., Ltd.	91,736	¢ 514.000
		\$ 514,808
	11,100	240,558
Welcia Holdings Co., Ltd.	4,400	164,553
Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,700	88,426
	<b>,</b>	, -
Total Food & Staples Retailing		3,658,010
Food Products 4.3%		
Ariake Japan Co., Ltd.	7,000	240,775
Ezaki Glico Co., Ltd.	7,300	295,835
Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.	17,951	286,498
Fujicco Co., Ltd.	4,000	64,807
Hokuto Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,800	182,803
Itoham Foods, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	46,000	254,309
J-Oil Mills, Inc.	58,000	202,160
Kagome Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,100	188,273
Kameda Seika Co., Ltd.	1,300	52,954
Kewpie Corp.	23,100	563,222
Marudai Food Co., Ltd.	38,000	129,281
Maruha Nichiro Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,900	153,968
Megmilk Snow Brand Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,000	216,886
Mitsui Sugar Co., Ltd.	39,000	137,236
Morinaga & Co., Ltd.	81,000	285,028
Morinaga Milk Industry Co., Ltd.	57,000	216,735
Nagatanien Co., Ltd.	3,000	28,343
Nakamuraya Co., Ltd.	12,000	50,231
Nichirei Corp.	61,000	342,831
Nippon Beet Sugar Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	66,000	108,968
Nippon Flour Mills Co., Ltd.	41,000	203,077
Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	66,000	245,453
Rock Field Co., Ltd.	3,500	75,385
S Foods, Inc.	5,800	106,883
Sakata Seed Corp.	9,600	156,498
Showa Sangyo Co., Ltd.	35,000	134,834
Starzen Co., Ltd.	35,000	111,194
Warabeya Nichiyo Co., Ltd.	2,800	52,159
Total Food Products		5,086,626
Gas Utilities 0.2%		5,000,020
Saibu Gas Co., Ltd.	78,000	175,610
Shizuoka Gas Co., Ltd.	13,000	86,287
Silizuoka Gas Co., Ltd.	15,000	80,287
Total Gas Utilities		261,897
Health Care Equipment & Supplies 1.7%		
Asahi Intecc Co., Ltd.	2,500	175,110
Eiken Chemical Co., Ltd.	3,800	62,422

Hogy Medical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,500	172,191
Nagaileben Co., Ltd.	9,800	179,207
Nakanishi, Inc.	3,600	140,638
Nihon Kohden Corp.	14,200	387,784
Nikkiso Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,100	144,319
Nipro Corp.	60,723	579,761
Paramount Bed Holdings Co., Ltd.	4,603	121,864
Total Health Care Equipment & Supplies		1,963,296
Health Care Providers & Services 0.7%		
As One Corp.	3,700	112,149
BML, Inc.	3,700	105,207
Message Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,600	78,591
Nichii Gakkan Co. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,700	156,153
Ship Healthcare Holdings, Inc.	6,859	156,769
Toho Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,800	165,887
Vital KSK Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,700	96,898
Total Health Care Providers & Services		871,654
Hotels, Restaurants & Leisure 2.9%		
Accordia Golf Co., Ltd.	49,100	472,064
Aeon Fantasy Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,200	95,178
Doutor Nichires Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,500	125,766
Fuji Kyuko Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,000	47,154
Hiramatsu, Inc.	10,000	52,950
Ichibanya Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,948	131,268
Kyoritsu Maintenance Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,700	129,456
MOS Food Services, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,500	74,392
Ohsho Food Service Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,200	221,530
PGM Holdings K.K. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,200	111,505
Plenus Co., Ltd.	9,900	184,090
Resorttrust, Inc. Round One Corp.	19,600 27,700	511,553 157,296
Royal Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,900	73,138
Saizeriya Co., Ltd.	9,800	189,749
St. Marc Holdings Co., Ltd.	6,400	218,003
Tokyo Dome Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,000	93,559
Tokyotokeiba Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	33,000	82,001
Yoshinoya Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,100	153,904
Zensho Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	26,105	253,159
Total Hotels, Restaurants & Leisure		3,377,715
Household Durables 2.5%		-,,
Cleanup Corp.	14,600	113,829
Foster Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,906	197,774
France Bed Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	95,000	141,797
Fuji Corp., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,900	143,403
Fujitsu General Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,000	157,699
Haseko Corp.	11,600	113,364
Higashi Nihon House Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,500	79,675
Misawa Homes Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,041	61,471
PanaHome Corp.	57,000	395,447
Pressance Corp.	3,200	101,797
Sangetsu Co., Ltd.	22,600	342,416
Starts Corp., Inc.	11,400	173,673
Sumitomo Forestry Co., Ltd.	33,500	366,775
Tama Home Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,246	64,283
Tamron Co., Ltd.	7,100	153,160
TOA Corp. Token Corp.	7,100 3,180	68,617 160,160
West Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,600	49,498
Total Household Durables Household Products 1.1%		2,884,838
Earth Chemical Co., Ltd.	6,800	235,030
Lion Corp.	61,000	372,333
-	-	*

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS)

Investments	Shares	Value
Pigeon Corp.	7,400	\$ 623,840
	7,100	\$ 023,010
Total Household Products		1,231,203
Industrial Conglomerates 0.7%		1,231,203
Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	94,110	574,430
Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.	29,000	278,816
		,
Total Industrial Conglomerates		853,246
Internet & Catalog Retail 0.4%		000,210
ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,700	134,367
Belluna Co., Ltd.	20,000	98,061
Ikyu Corp.	7,500	131,832
Senshukai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,500	119,700
Total Internet & Catalog Retail		483,960
Internet Software & Services 1.3%		403,200
Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	38,783	760,299
F@N Communications, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,200	52,785
GMO Internet, Inc.	20,900	257,579
Gree, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	38,900	270,848
Gurunavi, Inc.	5,700	111,505
Internet Initiative Japan, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,200	69,729
internet initiative supari, inc.	4,200	09,729
Total Internet Software & Services		1,522,745
IT Services 1.5%		1,022,710
Bit-isle, Inc.	16,100	70,750
DTS Corp.	4,700	90,140
Future Architect, Inc.	13.000	79.024
Ines Corp.	14,300	108,390
Information Services International-Dentsu Ltd.	6,300	60,518
IT Holdings Corp.	14,200	259,667
NEC Networks & System Integration Corp.	12,900	260,098
NET One Systems Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	50,000	341,880
Nihon Unisys Ltd.	21,300	202,477
NS Solutions Corp.	10,500	324,390
1		
Total IT Services		1,797,334
Leisure Products 1.2%		1,1,7,000
Daikoku Denki Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7.300	105,734
Fields Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,400	204,366
Heiwa Corp.	32,900	647,164
Mizuno Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,000	130,498
Tomy Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,000	146,461
Universal Entertainment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,400	170,060
	10,100	170,000

Total Leisure Products Life Sciences Tools & Services 0.1%		1,404,283
CMIC Holdings Co., Ltd.	4,000	64,774
SPS Holdings Inc.	6,500	76,910
otal Life Sciences Tools & Services		141,684
Aachinery 6.4%		
.ida Engineering Ltd.	18,700	215,184
nest Iwata Corp.	11,300	72,648
sahi Diamond Industrial Co., Ltd.	10,100	115,801
Bando Chemical Industries Ltd. IKD Corp.	25,000	96,936 151,166
Daifuku Co., Ltd.	16,100 16,600	219,811
MG Mori Seiki Co., Ltd.	19,700	303,241
ujitec Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,500	230,052
urukawa Co., Ltd.	51,000	90,150
ilory Ltd.	12,500	349,177
larmonic Drive Systems, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,500	143,631
litachi Koki Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	42,100	343,681
litachi Zosen Corp.	33,535	173,372
losokawa Micron Corp.	9,000	46,829
seki & Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	42,000	80,550
apan Steel Works Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	56,018	235,890
tato Works Co., Ltd.	11,000	74,480
Cito Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	4,700	47,813
Litz Corp. Cobelco Eco-Solutions Co., Ltd.	24,500	121,351 120,636
Sobeco Eco-Solutions Co., Ltd.	21,433 8,171	92,73
Jakino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,171 12,000	102,264
Ieidensha Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	42,000	135,885
Iitsubishi Nichiyu Forklift Co., Ltd.	9,100	51,44
Itsuboshi Belting Co., Ltd.	10,000	80,46
fitsui Engineering & Shipbuilding Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	78,000	133,333
/iura Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,600	277,744
forita Holdings Corp.	9,100	85,518
Iachi-Fujikoshi Corp.	27,000	148,143
lippon Sharyo Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,000	71,71
lippon Thompson Co., Ltd.	22,000	108,785
litta Corp.	6,600	179,962
foritake Co., Ltd.	31,000	72,890
bara Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,500	198,457
biles Corp.	9,300	181,774
OKUMA Corp. OSG Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,000 17,700	204,728 345,366
yobi Ltd.	29,000	85,362
hima Seiki Manufacturing Ltd.	7,400	126,490
hinmaywa Industries Ltd.	10,000	106,310
odick Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,300	200,663
tar Micronics Co., Ltd.	13,700	192,37
adano Ltd.	16,000	215,60
akuma Co., Ltd.	10,000	78,549
Focalo Co., Ltd.	6,700	125,927
oshiba Machine Co., Ltd.	22,000	92,825
subakimoto Chain Co.	28,000	233,71
sugami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,000	160,303
nion Tool Co. AMABIKO Corp.	3,100 2,700	88,664 121,120
otal Machinery		7,531,54
Iarine 0.7%		· ,,•
no Kaiun Kaisha Ltd.	20,300	107,657
awasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	205,000	552,13
IS United Kaiun Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	75,740	184,410
Total Marine		844,210
Aedia 1.4%	17.700	0// 0/
Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,700	266,949

13,900

432,329

See Notes to Financial Statements.

### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS)

Investments	Shares	Value
Kadokawa Dwango*	3,700	\$ 58,126
OPT. Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	9.932	57,642
SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.	88,600	551,141
Toei Co., Ltd.	23,000	171,265
Zenrin Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,300	164,469
	13,300	104,409
Total Media		1,701,921
Metals & Mining 2.1%		1,701,921
Aichi Steel Corp.	60,000	285,679
	13,700	234,988
Asahi Holdings, Inc. Daido Steel Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>		192,904
	43,000	,
Kurimoto Ltd.	35,000	66,833
Kyoei Steel Ltd.	3,800	64,292
Mitsubishi Steel Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	48,987	103,346
Mitsui Mining & Smelting Co., Ltd.	101,000	230,761
Neturen Co., Ltd.	13,600	100,930
Nippon Denko Co., Ltd.	26,600	63,880
Nisshin Steel Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,732	172,101
Nittetsu Mining Co., Ltd.	26,000	96,477
Sanyo Special Steel Co., Ltd.	26,000	109,268
Toho Zinc Co., Ltd.	30,000	94,809
Toyo Kohan Co., Ltd.	24,200	110,784
UACJ Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	95,532	264,470
Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.	9,000	217,936
Total Metals & Mining		2,409,458
Multiline Retail 0.6%		_,,
Fuji Co., Ltd.	3,500	60,267
H2O Retailing Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,700	371,906
Parco Co., Ltd.	18,100	168,888
Seria Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,946	106,613
Total Multiline Retail		707,674
Oil, Gas & Consumable Fuels 0.7%		
Cosmo Oil Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	79,000	106,717
Itochu Enex Co., Ltd.	28,400	234,683
Nippon Gas Co., Ltd.	7,000	173,358
San-Ai Oil Co., Ltd.	23,000	149,402
Sinanen Co., Ltd.	27,000	102,664
Tatal Oil Cas & Cansumable Eucla		766 004
Total Oil, Gas & Consumable Fuels		766,824
Paper & Forest Products 0.8%	22,000	74 570
Daiken Corp.	33,000	74,572
Daio Paper Corp.	12,000	103,064
Hokuetsu Kishu Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	55,600	249,429

Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,700	371,968
Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd.	57,000	130,231
Total Paper & Forest Products		929,264
Personal Products 1.3%		
Artnature, Inc.	5,600	51,412
Dr. Ci:Labo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,600	195,889
Kose Corp.	9,100	503,089
Mandom Corp.	5,900	216,223
Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,066	534,671
Total Personal Products		1,501,284
Pharmaceuticals 3.1%		
Fuso Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.	35,000	90,765
JCR Pharmaceuticals Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,400	50,291
Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	26,000	754,472
KYORIN Holdings, Inc.	22,600	541,608
Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	4,200	276,323
Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	11,000 8,000	253,892 291,849
Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	14,200	202,240
Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	5,900	349,794
Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	3,300	189,043
Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,700	512,818
ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,200	103,967
	0,200	105,507
		2 (17 0(2
Total Pharmaceuticals		3,617,062
Professional Services 1.0%	3,000	41,301
en-japan, Inc. Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.	9,700	91,722
Meitec Corp.	9.000	302,064
Nihon M&A Center, Inc.	3,700	128,038
Nomura Co., Ltd.	12,900	121,981
Pasco Corp.	12,000	34,422
Space Co., Ltd.	6,200	67,312
Temp Holdings Co., Ltd.	6,000	208,130
Weathernews, Inc.	1,100	32,287
Yumeshin Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,500	168,293
-		
Total Professional Services		1,195,550
Real Estate Management & Development 1.2%		1,170,000
Daibiru Corp.	13,300	137,519
Daikyo, Inc.	115,000	173,567
Heiwa Real Estate Co., Ltd.	6,900	97,121
Jowa Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,600	138,987
Relo Holdings, Inc.	3,148	279,297
Sumitomo Real Estate Sales Co., Ltd.	10,800	294,034
Sun Frontier Fudousan Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,600	51,646
Takara Leben Co., Ltd.	23,200	124,584
TOC Co., Ltd.	18,300	143,745
Total Real Estate Management & Development		1,440,500
Road & Rail 2.5%		
Fukuyama Transporting Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	58,000	309,527
Hitachi Transport System Ltd.	19,700	298,477
Ichinen Holdings Co., Ltd.	10,600	95,371
Maruzen Showa Unyu Co., Ltd.	23,000	78,441
Nankai Electric Railway Co., Ltd.	60,838	251,621
Nippon Konpo Unyu Soko Co., Ltd.	21,200	372,293
Nishi-Nippon Railroad Co., Ltd.	55,000	252,700
Sankyu, Inc.	64,000	279,108
Seino Holdings Co., Ltd.	20,600	223,821
Senko Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	40,000	260,162
Sotetsu Holdings, Inc. Trancom Co., Ltd.	76,000 2,400	352,987 105,266
Hancom CO., Litt.	2,400	105,200

2,879,	774
--------	-----

Total Road & Rail

See Notes to Financial Statements.

### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS)

Investments	Shares	Value
Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 1.8%	27.200	¢ 045 700
Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	27,300	\$ 345,789
Axell Corp.	5,600	73,686
Disco Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,500	563,185
MegaChips Corp.	7,492	86,961
Mimasu Semiconductor Industry Co., Ltd.	10,500	114,259
Mitsui High-Tec, Inc.	11,600	87,345
Nuflare Technology, Inc.	2,700	120,225
Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,000	69,377
SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.	21,700	164,661
Shindengen Electric Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	23,000	115,072
Shinko Electric Industries Co., Ltd.	30,000	214,134
Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.	4,900	112,525
UT Holdings Co., Ltd.	16,200	63,490
Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment Software 1.1%		2,130,709
Broadleaf Co., Ltd.	5.600	109.642
Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,000	358,574
Fuji Soft, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,600	73,066
Marvelous, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,400	117,604
Miroku Jyoho Service Co., Ltd.	12,800	73,326
Square Enix Holdings Co., Ltd.	23,050	494,539
Systema Corp.	14,000	104,832
Total Software		1,331,583
Specialty Retail 6.0%		1,001,000
Adastria Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	9.061	250,844
Alpen Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,000	156,765
AOKI Holdings, Inc.	20,300	287,425
Aoyama Trading Co., Ltd.	20,100	656,172
Arcland Sakamoto Co., Ltd.	3,648	78,329
Autobacs Seven Co., Ltd.	33,700	533,074
Bic Camera, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	25,300	263,706
Chiyoda Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,500	237,011
DCM Holdings Co., Ltd.	40,700	305,441
EDION Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	37,000	278,908
Geo Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,100	244,435
Gulliver International Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,700	162,627
Honeys Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,240	89,656
Jin Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,400	118,082
Joshin Denki Co., Ltd.	9,000	71,520
K s Holdings Cor( <sup>9</sup> )	15,617	505,916
Keiyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,700	98,904
Kohnan Shoji Co., Ltd.	7,600	85,237
Komeri Co., Ltd.	9,000	212,458
	2,000	212,150

Konaka Co., Ltd.	13,900	85,770
Nishimatsuya Chain Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	21,800	192,505
Pal Co., Ltd.	6,000	171,107
Right On Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,700	86,838
Sanrio Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,757	636,888
Shimachu Co., Ltd.	10,000	264,332
T-Gaia Corp.	26,800	355,098
United Arrows Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,900	175,635
VT Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	32,154	141,030
Xebio Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	10,100	175,597
Yellow Hat Ltd.	6,500	139,187

Total Specialty Retail		7,060,497
Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals 0.7%		
Elecom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,700	76,977
Riso Kagaku Corp.	13,300	219,587
Roland DG Corp.	2,400	65,041
Toshiba TEC Corp.	40,000	265,166
Wacom Co., Ltd.(a)	50,000	240,984

#### Total Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals

Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods 1.8%		
Daidoh Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,700	63,004
Descente Ltd.	7,900	98,285
Fujibo Holdings, Inc.	26,000	64,824
Gunze Ltd.	79,000	211,457
Japan Vilene Co., Ltd.	12,000	59,437
Japan Wool Textile Co., Ltd. (The)	23,000	166,471
Kurabo Industries Ltd.	74,000	130,198
Onward Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	66,639	465,653
Sanyo Shokai Ltd.	39,000	100,488
Seiko Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	29,000	146,541
Seiren Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	11,100	99,500
Wacoal Holdings Corp.	42,000	473,496
Yondoshi Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,800	72,689

#### **Total Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods**

Trading Companies & Distributors 3.5%		_,,
Daiichi Jitsugyo Co., Ltd.	20,000	100,730
Emori Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,700	14,562
Hanwa Co., Ltd.	67,000	272,637
Inaba Denki Sangyo Co., Ltd.	9,600	348,218
Inabata & Co., Ltd.	17,100	170,822
Iwatani Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	33,000	216,835
Kamei Corp.	9,800	71,666
Kanamoto Co., Ltd.	3,100	89,439
Kanematsu Corp.	92,000	134,251
Kuroda Electric Co., Ltd.	4,400	70,517
MISUMI Group, Inc.	12,000	485,303
MonotaRO Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,400	123,611
Nagase & Co., Ltd.	31,200	409,236
Nippon Steel & Sumikin Bussan Corp.	70,960	245,557
Seika Corp.	26,000	71,111
Shinsho Corp.	35,000	75,589
Sojitz Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	293,500	491,920
Trusco Nakayama Corp.	6,400	200,926
Wakita & Co., Ltd.	13,345	129,973
Yamazen Corp.	24,600	202,461
Yuasa Trading Co., Ltd.	9,100	190,688
Total Trading Companies & Distributors		4,116,052
$T_{}$		

 Transportation Infrastructure 0.5%

 Japan Airport Terminal Co., Ltd.<sup>(a)</sup>

 4,400

See Notes to Financial Statements.

267,100

867,755

2,152,043

#### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

#### WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund (DXJS)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Nissin Corp.	35,000	\$ 89,306
Sumitomo Warehouse Co., Ltd. (The)	42,000	232,896
Total Transportation Infrastructure		589,302
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$112,461,749) INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 18.0% United States 18.0%		116,558,083
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$21,229,844) <sup>(c)</sup>	21,229,844	21,229,844
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 117.0%		
(Cost: \$133,691,593)		137,787,927
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (17.0)%		(20,025,835)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 117,762,092
* Non-income producing security.		

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$20,458,147 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$21,577,920. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$348,076. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech, Media and Telecom Fund (DXJT)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.2%		
Japan 99.2%		
Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components 30.8%		
Ai Holdings Corp.	400	\$ 7,318
Alps Electric Co., Ltd.	1,400	33,889
Anritsu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,300	9,095
Azbil Corp.	600	16,310
Citizen Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,700	20,758
Enplas Corp.	150	6,035
Hamamatsu Photonics K.K.	1,100	33,342
Hirose Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	241	31,229
Hitachi High-Technologies Corp.	500	15,280
Hitachi Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	33,600	230,640
Horiba Ltd.	300	11,495
Hoya Corp.	3,070	123,325
Ibiden Co., Ltd.	1,100	18,592
Iriso Electronics Co., Ltd.	100	7,021
Japan Aviation Electronics Industry Ltd.	500	12,158
Japan Display, Inc. <sup>*(a)</sup>	2,900	10,447
Keyence Corp.	317	173,402
Kyocera Corp.	2,470	135,770
Mitsumi Electric Co., Ltd.	900	6,702
Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	1,415	195,097
Nichicon Corp.	700	6,555
Nippon Electric Glass Co., Ltd.	3,000	14,684
Nippon Signal Co., Ltd. (The)	700	6,853
Oki Electric Industry Co., Ltd.	6,000	12,458
Omron Corp.	1,570	70,956
Shimadzu Corp.	1,900	21,246
Taiyo Yuden Čo., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,000	14,609
TDK Corp.	840	59,817
Topcon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	600	14,749
Yaskawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,900	27,900
Yokogawa Electric Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,600	17,277
Total Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components		1,365,009
Household Durables 12.3%		1,505,009
Alpine Electronics, Inc.	400	6,681
Casio Computer Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,300	43,708
Nikon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,800	37,590
Panasonic Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,300	214,343
Pioneer Corp.*(a)	3,300	6,027
Sharp Corp. <sup>*(a)</sup>	13,000	25,474
Sony Corp.	8,000	212,800

**Total Household Durables** 

546,623

Internet & Catalog Real         1.24%           Samt Tokin Cx, Lol.         5.00         110.248           Samt Tokin Cx, Lol.         500         115.864           Internet Schware & Services         700         8.267           Catal Internet Catalog Real         1000         6.900           Bana Cx, Lad.         700         8.267           Catal Action Real         1000         6.490           Bana Cx, Lad.         1000         6.490           Catal Action Real         1000         6.490           Internet Schware & Services         116.590         10000           Yarbo Japan Corp. <sup>100</sup> 10000         41.399           Yarbo Japan Corp. <sup>101</sup> 1000         6.438           Yarbo Japan Corp. <sup>101</sup> 1000         6.439           Pigita I Al.         15,000         100.248           Yarbo Japan Corp. <sup>101</sup> 1000         6.439           Pigita I Al.         1000         6.438           Norma Research Institute I Al.         300         21.253           Norma Research Institute I Al.         300         21.253           Norma Research Institute I Al.         300         22.253           Norma Research Institute I Al.         300         22.2	Internet & Catalog Ketan 2.0 //		
Start Today Co., Ltd.         500         11.199           Total Internet & Cutalog Retail         115.54           Internet Software & Service 3.26%         900         17.641           Den Co., Ltd. <sup>(4)</sup> 900         65.627           Gree, Inc. <sup>(6)</sup> 1.000         6.621           Internet Initiative Japan, Inc. <sup>(6)</sup> 1.000         6.621           Value Sagan Carp. <sup>(6)</sup> 1.000         11.259           Yako Sagan Carp. <sup>(6)</sup> 10.000         11.259           The Services 6.3%         10.000         14.259           Prior Ltd.         10.000         6.02451           The Holms, Corp.         800         14.659           Die Services 6.3%         800         14.259           Die Cherche-Solutions Corp. <sup>(6)</sup> 400         6.333           NEC Nerworks & System Integration Corp.         300         6.000           NET Des System Corp.         500         21.347           SCK Corp.         500         21.347           Scker Corp.         500         21.347           Scker Corp.         500         21.347           Scker Corp.         500         21.347           Scker Corp.         500         21.347	Rakuten, Inc.	5,800	102.458
Internet. Isc.         900         7154           Ona Co, 14/9         900         7164           Ona Co, 14/9         700         8.6.27           Oree. Inc. <sup>40</sup> 400         6.6.41           Kakhu con, Inc. <sup>10</sup> 410         1.833           Mit, Inc. <sup>10</sup> 1.000         14.339           Yako Japa Cop. <sup>40</sup> 10000         41.339           Test Internet Software & Services         116.580         116.580           Tist Internet Software & Services         116.000         60.43           Fapins I.A         15.000         10.2.51           Tist Internet Software & Service Services         300         6.0.49           Inchar Software & System Integration Corp.         300         6.0.49           NET One System Soft Integration Corp.         300         6.0.79           NET One System Soft Integration Corp.         300         6.1.79           NET Dane Corp.         200         6.1.79           NET Dane Corp.         200         6.1.79           NET Dane Corp.         300         2.0.20           Soft Soft Instruct Edu Software Corp.         300         2.0.20           Soft Soft Instruct Edu Software Corp.         1.000         3.0.20           S			
Internet. Isc.         900         7154           Ona Co, 14/9         900         7164           Ona Co, 14/9         700         8.6.27           Oree. Inc. <sup>40</sup> 400         6.6.41           Kakhu con, Inc. <sup>10</sup> 410         1.833           Mit, Inc. <sup>10</sup> 1.000         14.339           Yako Japa Cop. <sup>40</sup> 10000         41.339           Test Internet Software & Services         116.580         116.580           Tist Internet Software & Services         116.000         60.43           Fapins I.A         15.000         10.2.51           Tist Internet Software & Service Services         300         6.0.49           Inchar Software & System Integration Corp.         300         6.0.49           NET One System Soft Integration Corp.         300         6.0.79           NET One System Soft Integration Corp.         300         6.1.79           NET Dane Corp.         200         6.1.79           NET Dane Corp.         200         6.1.79           NET Dane Corp.         300         2.0.20           Soft Soft Instruct Edu Software Corp.         300         2.0.20           Soft Soft Instruct Edu Software Corp.         1.000         3.0.20           S			
Internet. Isc.         900         7154           Ona Co, 14/9         900         7164           Ona Co, 14/9         700         8.6.27           Oree. Inc. <sup>40</sup> 400         6.6.41           Kakhu con, Inc. <sup>10</sup> 410         1.833           Mit, Inc. <sup>10</sup> 1.000         14.339           Yako Japa Cop. <sup>40</sup> 10000         41.339           Test Internet Software & Services         116.580         116.580           Tist Internet Software & Services         116.000         60.43           Fapins I.A         15.000         10.2.51           Tist Internet Software & Service Services         300         6.0.49           Inchar Software & System Integration Corp.         300         6.0.49           NET One System Soft Integration Corp.         300         6.0.79           NET One System Soft Integration Corp.         300         6.1.79           NET Dane Corp.         200         6.1.79           NET Dane Corp.         200         6.1.79           NET Dane Corp.         300         2.0.20           Soft Soft Instruct Edu Software Corp.         300         2.0.20           Soft Soft Instruct Edu Software Corp.         1.000         3.0.20           S	Total Internet & Catalog Retail		115,654
CMO Internet. Inc.         700         8.527           Gree, Inc. <sup>10</sup> 1000         6063           Internet Initiative Jpan. Inc. <sup>10</sup> 400         6.6.41           Kakakucen, Inc. <sup>10</sup> 420         17.021           Yahoo Lapan Copt. <sup>10</sup> 10000         41.33           Total Internet Software & Services         116.580         110.001           I' Nervices         5.5%         100.001         6.449           Direct Internet Software & Services         100.00         6.449           Direct Internet Software & Services         100.00         6.649           Nervices         5.5%         100.00         6.649           Nervices System Integration Corp.         300         6.649         10.00         6.538           Normare Research Institute Ld         900         3.5221         10.00         6.638           Normare Research Institute Ld         900         3.5221         12.630         12.1437           Otatal Corp.         2.00         6.179         17.630         12.630           Otatal Corp.         5.00         12.1263         0.040.020         12.647           Otatal Corp.         5.00         12.630         12.647         0.040.025.367         1400 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td>, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,</td></t<>			, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Gree, Inc. <sup>60</sup> 1.000         6.963           Kakak.com, Inc. <sup>60</sup> 1.100         18.326           Mixi, Inc. <sup>60</sup> 1.000         41.39           Total Internet Software & Services         III.6580         11.6580           Tischer Software & Services         III.6580         11.6580           Tischer Software & Services         11.6580         11.6580           Tischer & Strate & System Integration Corp.         480         9.134           Net Corp. & System Integration Corp.         100         64.44           Net Corp. & Solutions Corp.         100         64.44           Net Corp.         200         6.179           Net Corp.         500         21.243           Total IT Services         200         6.179           Leiwer Products 25%         200         7.30           Bendia Nimon Didings, Inc. <sup>60</sup> 1.800         20.23           Total IT Services         200         5.09           Leiwer Products 25%         200         5.04	Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	900	17,643
Internet Initiative Jagan, Inc. <sup>60</sup> 400         6.641           Kits, Inc. <sup>60</sup> 1.000         18.326           Mixt, Inc. <sup>60</sup> 420         17.021           Total Internet Software & Services         116.890         116.890           T Services         5.3%         100.00         64.39           Distribution Corp. <sup>60</sup> 440         9.154           Incher Technes Software & Services         1000         6.838           Neth Technes Software & System Integration Corp.         300         6.049           NET Networks & System Integration Corp.         300         6.049           Software Soc. Jaf. <sup>60</sup> 303         6.019           Neth Technes Software Soc. Jaf. <sup>60</sup> 303         6.179           Software Soc. Jaf. <sup>60</sup> 300         6.120           Normar Research Institute Lu.         300         6.019           Software Soc. Jaf. <sup>60</sup> 21.037         500         21.263           Sostware Soc. Jaf. <sup>60</sup> 21.030         500         21.263           Sostware Soc. Jaf. <sup>60</sup> 300         500         21.363           Sostware Soc. Jaf. <sup>60</sup> 300         500         21.363           Sostware Soc. Jaf. <sup>60</sup> 300         500			,
Katakacon, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,100         18.320           Yahoo Japan Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 10000         41.339           Tota Internet Softwark Services         116.580           Fajien I.d.         15000         102.451           Ir Nervices 6.5%         800         14.629           Ir Nervices 6.5%         900         14.629           Ir Nervices 6.5%         900         6.649           Ir Nervices 6.5%         900         6.649           NET One Systems Co., Lad. <sup>(a)</sup> 1.000         6.838           NET One Systems Co., Lad. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         3.301           NS Solutions Corp.         200         6.179           NS Solutions Corp.         1.000         43.610           Opic Corp.         1.000         43.610           Opic Corp.         500         21.428           SCS Corp.         500         21.437           SCS Corp.         500         21.430           Stata Corp.         500         21.437           ScS Corp.         400         7.848           Salay Corp.         400         7.848           Salay Corp.         400         7.848           Sanayo Corp.14         400         6.334		,	,
Mixi, Inc. <sup>60</sup> 420         17,021           Total Internet Software & Services         116,590         11321           Ty Services         6.3%.         116,600         114,251           Distant A.         15,000         012,451         116,500         112,451           Tr Heidings Corp.         500         1440         9,154           Dicchar Techtor Solutions Corp. <sup>10</sup> 440         9,154           NEC Networks & System Integration Corp.         300         6,049           Dicchar Techtor Solutions Corp. <sup>10</sup> 1,000         45,060           Norma Research Institute Ld.         500         21,263           Disk Corp.         200         6,179           NT Data Corp. <sup>10</sup> 1,000         45,060           Obice Co., Lud         500         21,263           Obice Co., Lud         500         21,263           Otal IT Services         279,471         1,800         263,00           Bandai Namone Holdings, Inc. <sup>10</sup> 1,800         263,05         265,825           Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc. <sup>10</sup> 1,800         263,05         263,05           Yamaha Corp.         1,400         24,562         274,01         258,05           Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc.			
Yahoo Japan Corp. <sup>(3)</sup> 10,000         41,339           Total Internet Software & Services         116,580         116,580           Figins Ld.         150,000         102,451           Internet Software & Services         300         144,629           Internet Software & Services         300         144,629           Internet Software & Service Lato <sup>(6)</sup> 300         164,000         6,338           NET One Systems Co., Lato <sup>(6)</sup> 300         6,109         33921           NS Softions Corp.         300         6,109         33921           NS Softions Corp.         300         6,139         21,263           Obtaid Corp.         300         21,263         300         21,263           Obtaid Corp.         300         21,263         300         21,263           Obtaid Corp.         300         21,263         300         21,263           Corp.         300         21,263         300         21,263           Corp.         300         21,263         300         21,263           Corp.         300         21,263         300         22,363           Corp.         300         21,063         24,00         23,00           Stations O			
Total Internet Solvanc & Services         III Service 5.3%         III Service 5.3%           IT Service 5.3%         5000         19.2451           The Holdings Corp.         640         91.54           NEC Networks & System Integration Corp.         500         6.039           NET One System Soc, 14.14         900         33.221           NET Core System Soc, 14.14         900         33.221           NTT Data Corp. <sup>60</sup> 200         6.179           NTT Data Corp. <sup>61</sup> 500         21.243           Obice Co., 1.0.         500         21.243           State Corp.         400         7.868           State Corp.         400         7.868           State Corp. <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
IT Services 6.3%         15.000         102.451           Dichal T-School-Solutions Corp.         440         9.154           NEC Networks & System Integration Corp.         300         6.049           NET One System Co.1.1d.40         1.000         6.6388           Norms Research Institut Lid.         900         3.3221           NTT Data Corp. <sup>00</sup> 200         6.179           NTT Data Corp. <sup>01</sup> 1.000         4.460           Disk Co., Lid.         500         21.263           Obies Co., Lid.         500         21.263           Deadal Nameo Holdings, Inc.         1.800         5.092           Bandal Nameo Holdings, Inc.         4.00         7.268           Seag Sammy Holdings, Inc.         1.800         2.400           Yamala Corp.         400         6.394           Aves Corop Holdings, Inc. <sup>100</sup> 4.00         6.394           Yamala Corp.         400         6.394           Media 4.15%         1.400         2.400		10,000	41,559
IT Services 6.3%         15.000         102.451           Dichal T-School-Solutions Corp.         440         9.154           NEC Networks & System Integration Corp.         300         6.049           NET One System Co.1.1d.40         1.000         6.6388           Norms Research Institut Lid.         900         3.3221           NTT Data Corp. <sup>00</sup> 200         6.179           NTT Data Corp. <sup>01</sup> 1.000         4.460           Disk Co., Lid.         500         21.263           Obies Co., Lid.         500         21.263           Deadal Nameo Holdings, Inc.         1.800         5.092           Bandal Nameo Holdings, Inc.         4.00         7.268           Seag Sammy Holdings, Inc.         1.800         2.400           Yamala Corp.         400         6.394           Aves Corop Holdings, Inc. <sup>100</sup> 4.00         6.394           Yamala Corp.         400         6.394           Media 4.15%         1.400         2.400	Total Internet Software & Services		116 590
Figliau Lad.         15,000         102,451           Ir Holdings Corp.         800         144,629           Incohn Techno-Solutions Corp. <sup>61</sup> 440         91,54           IEC Networks & System Inegration Corp.         300         6,649           NET One Systems Co., Lud. <sup>62</sup> 900         33,321           NS Solutions Corp.         1,000         6,79           NS Solutions Corp.         500         21,243           Scare Corp.         500         21,347           SCSK Corp.         500         14,309           Total IT Services         279,471         279,471           Enserve Stock 2,55         279,471         2800           Enserve Stock 2,55         279,471         2800           Enserve Stock 2,55         279,471         2800           Sanityo Co., Lud.         1,400         24,562           Yamaha Corp.         400         7,888           Sanityo Co., Lud.         1,400         24,562           Yamaha Corp.         1,400         24,562           Total Leiser Products         1940         33,301           Media 4,1%         400         1,2431           Varee Corp Itolings, Inc. <sup>(0)</sup> 400         6,394			110,500
I <sup>+</sup> Indings Cop.       800       14.629         Inchur Techno Solutons Cop.       300       6.049         NEC Networks & System Integration Cop.       300       6.049         NET One System SCa, Ltd. <sup>(1)</sup> 900       33.321         NS Solutions Cop.       200       6.179         NTT Data Cop. <sup>(2)</sup> 1.000       45.361         Obje Co., Ld.       500       21.263         Solutions Cop.       500       14.030         Total IT Services <b>29.471</b> 25.64         Leixner Products <b>2.5% 29.741</b> 25.65         Bandai Nameo Holdings, Inc. <sup>(1)</sup> 400       7.868         Sanky Co., Ld.       400       7.868         Sanky Co., Ld.       400       6.344         Jaichickobs Co., Ld. <sup>(2)</sup> 400       2.345         Variat Leisare Products       400       2.345         Jaichickobs Co., Ld. <sup>(2)</sup> 400       2.345         Jaichickobs Co., Ld. <sup>(3)</sup> 1.900       1.946		15 000	102 451
Incht Techno-Stations Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 440         9.154           NEC Networks & System Infegration Corp.         300         6.049           NET One Systems Co., Lud. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,000         6.838           Numura Research Institute Lud.         900         33.921           NS Solutions Corp.         200         6.179           NTT Dats Corp. <sup>(b)</sup> 1,000         44.03           Obtacka Corp.         500         21.243           Ostacka Corp.         500         14.030           Total IT Services <b>279.471</b> Leisure Products         2.5%           Bandiai Namco Holdings, Inc.         1.800         35.092           Heiva Corp.         440         15.865           Sankyo Co., Lud.         440         15.865           Sankyo Co., Lud.         440         24.562           Areat Corp.         1.800         26.326           Yamaha Corp.         400         6.3941           Datichickoho Co, Lud.         400         1.244           Datichickoho Co, Lud.         1.000         9.406           Need Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         1.2441           Detatickoho Co, Lud.         1.000         1.1301           Datichickoho Co, Lud. </td <td>5</td> <td></td> <td></td>	5		
NEC Networks & System Integration Corp.       300       6.049         NET One Systems Co., Ltd.       900       33.921         NS Solutions Corp.       200       6.179         NTT Data Corp.       200       6.179         NTT Data Corp.       500       21.247         Solutions Corp.       500       21.347         SCSK Corp.       400       7.868         Sanky Co., Ltd.       440       15.865         Seag Samay Holdings, Inc.       1.800       26.356         Yamaha Corp.       400       7.868         Sanky Co., Ltd.       440       15.865         Seag Samay Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 1.400       24.562         Total Leisure Products       1.400       6.394         Media 41%       400       6.394         Darich Lobot Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400       6.394         Darich Lobot Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1.000       9.406         SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 1.400       9.5213         Total Leisure Products <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
NET One Systems Co., Lud. <sup>00</sup> 6.838           NS Solutions Corp.         200         6.739           NS Solutions Corp.         1000         43.510           Obic Co., Lud.         500         21.237           Ostaka Corp.         500         14.030           Total IT Services         279.471         Lekure Products 2.5%           Bandai Namo Holdings, Inc.         1,800         35.092           Heiva Corp.         400         7.868           Sankyo Co., Lud.         400         7.868           Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc. <sup>60</sup> 1,800         26.326           Yamaha Corp.         1,800         26.326           Yamaha Corp.         1,400         24.362           Yamaba Corp.         1,400         24	•	300	
NS Solutions Corp.       200       6,179         NTT Data Corp.       1,000       43,610         Obic Co., Ltd.       500       21,243         Obeaka Corp.       500       21,343         Obeaka Corp.       500       14,030         Total IT Services       279,471       14,030         Randai Namo Foldings, Inc.       1,800       15,092         Heiwa Corp.       400       7,868         Sankyo Co., Ltd.       440       15,685         Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc. <sup>(10)</sup> 1,800       26,326         Yamaha Corp.       1,400       24,562         Total Leisure Products       1900       6,334         Media 4.1%       1940       83,310         Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(10)</sup> 400       6,344         Datichkobor Co., Ltd. <sup>(10)</sup> 400       2,596         Shochiku Co., Ltd.       1,900       9,215         Str Perfect ISAT Holdings, Inc. <sup>(10)</sup> 1,900       9,215         Str Perfect ISAT Holdings, Inc. <sup>(10)</sup> 1,900       1,213         Total Co., Ltd.       1,900       5,213         Total Co., Ltd.       1,900       5,213         Total Co., Ltd.       1,900       5,213		1,000	6,838
NTT Dau Corp. <sup>60</sup> 1,000         43,610           Obic Co., Ltd.         500         21,263           Obic Co., Ltd.         500         21,347           SCS K Corp.         500         14,030           Total IT Services         279,471           Leixner Products         3,5%         3500           Leixner Products         3,5%         3500           Yanaha Corp.         4,000         7,868           Sankyo Co., Ltd.         4,000         7,868           Sankyo Co., Ltd.         4,000         26,326           Total Leixner Products         1,800         26,326           Total Leixner Products         1,800         26,326           Total Leixner Products         1,900         24,462           Media 4,1%         400         6,394           Avex foroup Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         6,394           Datichikosho Co., Ltd.         1,900         9,406           Shochiku Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           Shochiku Co., Ltd.         1,00	Nomura Research Institute Ltd.	900	33,921
Obic Co., Lid.         500         21, 263           Obic Co., Lid.         500         21, 347           SCSK Corp.         500         14, 030           Total IT Services         279, 471           Leisure Products         2.5%           Bandal Namo Holdings, Inc.         1, 800         35, 092           Heiwa Corp.         400         7, 868           Segs Sammy Holdings, Inc.         400         7, 868           Segs Sammy Holdings, Inc.         1, 800         26, 326           Yamaha Corp.         1, 400         24, 562           Total Leisure Products         199, 533         1, 400         24, 562           Media 4.1%         199, 633         33, 100         2, 400         25, 365           Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         15, 444         83, 310         1, 1197           Datichkosho Co., Luf. <sup>(a)</sup> 2, 400         25, 596         506, 514         2, 300         25, 396           Shochka Co., Luf.         1, 900         9, 313         700         5, 313         700         5, 313           Total Leisure Products         1, 900         9, 313         700         5, 313         700         5, 313           Streffer, ISAT Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	NS Solutions Corp.	200	6,179
Obska Corp.         500         21,347           SCSK Corp.         500         14,030           Total IT Services         279,471           Leisure Products 2.5%         400         7,868           Sanday Co., Ltd.         440         15,800           Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc.         1,800         26,326           Yanaha Corp.         1,800         26,326           Yanaha Corp.         1,400         24,562           Total Leisure Products         400         6,394           Daichikosho Co., Ltd. <sup>(3)</sup> 400         6,394           Daichikosho Co., Ltd. <sup>(3)</sup> 400         12,441           Densitiko Co., Ltd. <sup>(3)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochika Co, Ltd.         1,000         9,400           Netliar St. Fice         1,800         1,11,97           Total Co, Ltd.         1,000         9,400         25,313           Toho Co, Ltd.         1,000         9,400         25,313           Toho Co, Ltd.         1,000         9,400         25,313           Toho Co, Ltd.         1,000         9,400         5,313           Total Media         2,000         5,535         5,530           Stenconductors & Semiconductor Equ	NTT Data Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,000	,
SCSK Corp.         500         14,030           Total IT Services         279,471           Leisure Products         2.5%           Bandai Namoe Holdings, Inc.         1,800         35,092           Heiwa Corp.         400         7,868           Sankyo Co., Lid.         440         15,685           Sega Samny Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,800         26,326           Yamaha Corp.         1,400         24,562           Total Leisure Products         109,533         Media 4.1%           Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         6,394           Datichikosho Co., Lid. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         24,562           Total Leisure Products         199,533         Media 4.1%         400         6,394           Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         6,394         0         6,394           Datichikosho Co., Lid. <sup>(b)</sup> 400         12,411         0         9,390         0         5,505           Shochiku Co., Lid.         1,000         9,406         1,190         2,2133         7,00         5,2133         7,00         5,2133         7,00         5,2133         7,00         5,2133         7,00         5,2133         7,00         1,300         16,466         1,50			
Total IT Services         279,471           Leisure Products 2.5%         400         7,868           Sankyo Co., Lid.         440         15,685           Sear Somny Holdings, Inc. <sup>(h)</sup> 1,800         26,326           Yamaha Corp.         1,800         26,326           Yamaha Corp.         1,800         26,326           Yamaha Corp.         1,400         24,562           Total Leisure Products         199,533         199,533           Media 4,1/%         400         12,441           Dentsu, Inc. <sup>(h)</sup> 400         22,596           Machikosho Co., Lid. <sup>(h)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochiku Co., Lid.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,197           Total Co., Lid.         1,190         25,133           Total Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         25,351           Machitorics Japan Co., Lid.         800         13,537           Sanker Electric Co., Lid.         800         15,550           Sixo Corp.         230         25,351           Michalest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,300         16,466           Disco Corp. </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
Leisure Products         2.5%           Bandai Namco Holdings, Inc.         1,800         35,092           Heiwa Corp,         440         7.568           Sankyo Co, Ltd.         440         15,685           Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc. <sup>(h)</sup> 1,400         24,562           Total Leisure Products         199,533         1400         24,562           Total Leisure Products         109,533         109,533         109,533           Media 4.1%         400         6,394         1940         83,310           Datichikosh Co, Ltd. <sup>(h)</sup> 400         12,441         83,310         16,400         25,596           Shochika Co, Ltd.         1,000         94,940         83,310         10,000         94,940         52,596           Shochika Co, Ltd.         1,000         94,000         5,213         700         5,213           Tota Co, Ltd.         1,000         1,197         700         5,213         700         5,213           Tota Co, Ltd.         1,300         16,466         1,300         16,466         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         1,300         16,466         1,300         16,466         1,200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co, Ltd. </td <td>SCSK Corp.</td> <td>500</td> <td>14,030</td>	SCSK Corp.	500	14,030
Leisure Products         2.5%           Bandai Namco Holdings, Inc.         1,800         35,092           Heiwa Corp,         440         7.568           Sankyo Co, Ltd.         440         15,685           Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc. <sup>(h)</sup> 1,400         24,562           Total Leisure Products         199,533         1400         24,562           Total Leisure Products         109,533         109,533         109,533           Media 4.1%         400         6,394         1940         83,310           Datichikosh Co, Ltd. <sup>(h)</sup> 400         12,441         83,310         16,400         25,596           Shochika Co, Ltd.         1,000         94,940         83,310         10,000         94,940         52,596           Shochika Co, Ltd.         1,000         94,000         5,213         700         5,213           Tota Co, Ltd.         1,000         1,197         700         5,213         700         5,213           Tota Co, Ltd.         1,300         16,466         1,300         16,466         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         1,300         16,466         1,300         16,466         1,200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co, Ltd. </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
Bandai Namco Holdings, Inc.         1,800         35,092           Heiwa Corp.         400         7,868           Sankyo Co., Ltd.         440         15,685           Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,400         24,562           Total Leisure Products         1400         24,552           Media 4.1%         400         6,394           Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         6,394           Datichikosho Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         1,441           Datichikosho Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         2,490           Banchiko DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochiko Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,400           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,197           Toei Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,300         16,466           Disconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,531           Sincenductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         800         1,3409			279,471
Heiwa Corp.       400       7,868         Sankyo Co,, Ld.       440       15,685         Sega Sanny Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,400       24,562         Total Leisure Products       1,400       24,562         Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400       6,394         Daichikosho Co, Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400       12,441         Dentsu, Inc.       1,940       83,310         Hakuhodo DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 2,400       25,596         Shochika Co, Ltd.       1,000       9,406         StY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.       1,800       1,1177         Toci Co, Ltd.       700       5,213         Tokal Media       1,300       16,466         Disco Corp.       230       23,513         Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.       800       5,550         Sunkes Ecorp. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,300       16,466         Disco Corp.       230       23,513         Sunco Corp.       230       25,595         Sunco Corp.       1,300       16,466         Disco Corp.       230       23,517         Sunco Corp.       1,300       16,466         Disco Corp.       1,400       4,409         Total Semiconductor Equipment			
Sankyo Co, Ltd.         440         15,685           Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,800         26,326           Total Leisure Products         109,533         109,533           Media 41%         400         6,394           Daiichikosho Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         6,394           Daiichikosho Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         12,441           Dentsu, Inc.         1,940         83,310           Hakubodo DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochika Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,197           Toba Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Total Media         1,000         9,406           Semiconductor & Semiconductor Equipment         4.0%         1,300           Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,511           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           Scree Corp.         800         13,469           Disco Corp.         800         13,469           Okya Delectron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,18			,
Sega Sammy Holdings, Inc. <sup>(h)</sup> 1,800         26,326           Yanaha Corp.         109,533           Media         4.1%         400         6,394           Avex, Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(h)</sup> 400         6,394           Daitchikosho Co., Ltd. <sup>(h)</sup> 400         12,441           Dentsu, Inc.         1,940         83,310           Hakuhodo DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(h)</sup> 2,400         22,559           Shochiku Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,197           Toci Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           Schwart Edward         1,000         9,406           Strandom Corp.         1,190         22,153           Total Media         182,710         11,90         23,153           Media Atta         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         2,30         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sunce Corp.         800         13,469           Tokyo Seimirsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,886           Tokyo Seimirsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,8	*		
Yamaha Corp.         1,400         24,562           Total Leisure Products         109,533           Media         4.1%         400         6,394           Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         12,441           Datichtikosho Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         12,441           Dentsu, Inc.         1,940         83,310           Hakuhod DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochiku Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,117           Toei Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Tobi Co., Ltd.         1,190         29,153           Total Media         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Market Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 230         23,551           Scruer         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREPE Holdings Co., Ltd.         800         13,469           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,866           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,866           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,960			
Total Media         109,533           Media 4.1%         400         6.394           Daichikosho Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         12,441           Dentsu, Inc.         1.940         83.310           Hakuhodo DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochiku Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,197           Toci Co., Ltd.         700         5.213           Tob Co., Ltd.         800         5.550           Sanker Electro Cop. <sup>(a)</sup> 1.300         16.466           Disco Corp.         230         23.551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         800         5.550           Sanker Electro Ltd.         1.260         88.066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9.18		,	
Media         4.1%           Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         6.394           Datichikosh Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         12,441           Dentsu, Inc.         1.940         83,310           Hakuhodo DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochiku Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,197           Toita         700         5,213           Toha Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Stemiconductors & Seniconductor Equipment         4.0%         3,300           Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co, Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sumeo Corp.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         3,400         13,325           Software 2.4%         500         9,960 <tr< td=""><td>Tantana Corp.</td><td>1,400</td><td>24,502</td></tr<>	Tantana Corp.	1,400	24,502
Media         4.1%           Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         6.394           Datichikosh Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         12,441           Dentsu, Inc.         1.940         83,310           Hakuhodo DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochiku Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,197           Toita         700         5,213           Toha Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Stemiconductors & Seniconductor Equipment         4.0%         3,300           Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co, Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sumeo Corp.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         3,400         13,325           Software 2.4%         500         9,960 <tr< td=""><td>Total Leisure Products</td><td></td><td>109 533</td></tr<>	Total Leisure Products		109 533
Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         6,394           Daitchikosho Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         12,441           Dentsu, Inc.         1,940         83,310           Hakuhodo DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochiku Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         11,197         22,133           Toei Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Toho Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Toho Co., Ltd.         1,190         29,153           Mattest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sumco Corp.         800         13,469           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         3,400         13,325           Software 2,4%         700			107,555
Datichikosho Co., Lid. <sup>(a)</sup> 400         12,441           Dentsu, Inc.         1,940         83,310           Hakuhodo DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochiku Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,197           Toei Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Toho Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Toho Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         4.0%         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551         30         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551         30         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         800         5,550         30         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         13,469         1,000         1,949           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066         13,469         1,860         1,866           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         1,260         88,066         13,469         1,860         1,866           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         1,260         88,066         13,459         1,860		400	6.394
Dentsu, Inc.         1,940         83,310           Hakuhodo DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 2,400         25,596           Shochiku Co, Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,197           Toei Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Toho Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Total Media         1,900         9,406           Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         4.0%         1,190           Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sumco Corp.         800         13,469           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         500         9,960           Gunged Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>		400	
Shochiku Co., Ltd.         1,000         9,406           SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.         1,800         11,197           Toei Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Toho Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Toho Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Toho Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Total Media         700         5,213           Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         4.0%         1,300           Advantest Corp.(a)         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sumco Corp.         800         13,469           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,186           Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         500         9,960           GaugHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325         500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325		1,940	
SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.       1,800       11,197         Toei Co., Ltd.       700       5,213         Toho Co., Ltd.       1,190       29,153         Total Media       1,190       29,153         Total Media       1,190       29,153         Total Media       1,190       29,153         Total Media       1,100       16,466         Disco Corp.       230       23,551         Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.       200       5,837         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.       800       5,550         SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.       1,700       12,900         Sumco Corp.       800       13,466         Tokyo Electron Ltd.       1,260       88,066         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.       400       9,186         Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       175,025         Software 2.4%         Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 500       9,960         GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400       13,325         Konani Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900       16,885         Nexon Co., Ltd.       1,400       14,943         Oracle Corp.       250       10,778 <td>Hakuhodo DY Holdings, Inc.<sup>(a)</sup></td> <td>2,400</td> <td>25,596</td>	Hakuhodo DY Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,400	25,596
Toei Co., Ltd.         700         5,213           Toho Co., Ltd.         1,190         29,153           Total Media         182,710           Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         4.0%           Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         800         13,469           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,186           Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         175,025         Software           Software         2.4%         500         9,960           Gapcon Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 500         9,960         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885         Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,332           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778         10,778		1,000	9,406
Toho Co., Ltd.         1,190         29,153           Total Media         182,710           Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         800         13,469           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,186           Total Semiconductor Equipment         500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885           Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778	SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.		
Total Media         182,710           Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         4.0%           Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sumco Corp.         800         13,469           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,800           Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         175,025         500           Software         2.4%         900         16,885           Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 500         9,960         900         16,885           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885         14,400         14,494         1,400         14,494           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778         10,778         10,778			
Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sumco Corp.         800         13,469           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,186           Total Semiconductor Equipment         175,025           Software 2.4%         500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Nexon Co., Ltd.         900         16,885           Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778	Toho Co., Ltd.	1,190	29,153
Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%         1,300         16,466           Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sumco Corp.         800         13,469           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,186           Total Semiconductor Equipment         175,025           Software 2.4%         500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Nexon Co., Ltd.         900         16,885           Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778			
Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,300       16,466         Disco Corp.       230       23,551         Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.       200       5,837         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.       800       5,550         SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.       1,700       12,900         Sumco Corp.       800       13,469         Tokyo Electron Ltd.       1,260       88,066         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.       400       9,186    Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment          Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       175,025         Software 2.4%       500       9,960         GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400       13,325         Nexon Co., Ltd.       1,400       14,943         Oracle Corp.       250       10,778			182.710
Disco Corp.         230         23,551           Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sumco Corp.         800         13,469           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,186           Total Semiconductor Equipment         175,025           Software 2.4%         500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778			102,710
Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         200         5,837           Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         800         5,550           SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         1,700         12,900           Sumco Corp.         800         13,469           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,186           Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         175,025           Software         2.4%         200         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325         500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885         Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778         250         10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%		
Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.       800       5,550         SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.       1,700       12,900         Sumco Corp.       800       13,469         Tokyo Electron Ltd.       1,260       88,066         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.       400       9,186         Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         Software 2.4%         Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 500       9,960         GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400       13,325         Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900       16,885         Nexon Co., Ltd.       1,400       14,943         Oracle Corp.       250       10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0% Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>		16,466
SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.       1,700       12,900         Sumco Corp.       800       13,469         Tokyo Electron Ltd.       1,260       88,066         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.       400       9,186         Total Semiconductor Equipment       175,025         Software 2.4%         Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 500       9,960         GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400       13,325         Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900       16,885         Nexon Co., Ltd.       1,400       14,943         Oracle Corp.       250       10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       4.0%         Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Disco Corp.	230	16,466 23,551
Sumco Corp.         800         13,469           Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,186           Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         175,025           Software         2.4%         200         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 500         9,960         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778         250         10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       4.0%         Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Disco Corp.         Disco Corp.       Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.	230 200	16,466 23,551 5,837
Tokyo Electron Ltd.         1,260         88,066           Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,186           Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         175,025           Software         2.4%         200         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 500         9,960         3,400         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885         1,400         14,943         Oracle Corp.         250         10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       4.0%         Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Disco Corp.         Disco Corp.       Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.       Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.	230 200 800	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550
Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         400         9,186           Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         175,025           Software 2.4%         260         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885           Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       4.0%         Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Disco Corp.         Disco Corp.       Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.       SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.	230 200 800 1,700	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900
Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         175,025           Software 2.4%         2           Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885           Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       4.0%         Advantest Corp.(a)       Disco Corp.         Disco Corp.       Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.       SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         Sumco Corp.       Sumco Corp.	230 200 800 1,700 800	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900 13,469
Software         2.4%           Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885           Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       4.0%         Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Disco Corp.         Disco Corp.       Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.       SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         Sumco Corp.       Tokyo Electron Ltd.	230 200 800 1,700 800 1,260	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900 13,469 88,066
Software         2.4%           Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 500         9,960           GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885           Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       4.0%         Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Disco Corp.         Disco Corp.       Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.       SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         Sumco Corp.       Tokyo Electron Ltd.	230 200 800 1,700 800 1,260	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900 13,469 88,066
GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,400         13,325           Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885           Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       4.0%         Advantest Corp.(a)       Disco Corp.         Disco Corp.       Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.       SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         Sumco Corp.       Tokyo Electron Ltd.         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.       Semicon Corp.	230 200 800 1,700 800 1,260	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900 13,469 88,066 9,186
Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 900         16,885           Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       4.0%         Advantest Corp.(a)       Disco Corp.         Disco Corp.       Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.       SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         Sumco Corp.       Tokyo Electron Ltd.         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.       S         Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment       Software         2.4%       Software	230 200 800 1,700 800 1,260	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900 13,469 88,066 9,186
Nexon Co., Ltd.         1,400         14,943           Oracle Corp.         250         10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%         Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Disco Corp.         Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         Sumco Corp.         Tokyo Electron Ltd.         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         Software 2.4%         Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	230 200 800 1,700 800 1,260 400 500	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900 13,469 88,066 9,186 <b>175,025</b> 9,960
Oracle Corp. 250 10,778	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%         Advantest Corp.(a)         Disco Corp.         Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         Sumco Corp.         Tokyo Electron Ltd.         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         Software 2.4%         Capcom Co., Ltd.(a)         GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc.(a)	230 200 800 1,700 800 1,260 400 500 3,400	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900 13,469 88,066 9,186 <b>175,025</b> 9,960 13,325
	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%         Advantest Corp.(a)         Disco Corp.         Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         Sumco Corp.         Tokyo Electron Ltd.         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         Software 2.4%         Capcom Co., Ltd.(a)         GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc.(a)         Konami Corp.(a)	230 200 800 1,700 800 1,260 400 500 3,400 900	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900 13,469 88,066 9,186 <b>175,025</b> 9,960 13,325 16,885
Square Enix Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 630 13,517	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%         Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Disco Corp.         Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         Sumco Corp.         Tokyo Electron Ltd.         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         Vortal Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment         Software 2.4%         Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nexon Co., Ltd.	230 200 800 1,700 800 1,260 400 500 3,400 900 1,400	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900 13,469 88,066 9,186 <b>175,025</b> 9,960 13,325 16,885 14,943
	Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.0%         Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Disco Corp.         Micronics Japan Co., Ltd.         Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.         SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.         Sumco Corp.         Tokyo Electron Ltd.         Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.         Software 2.4%         Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> GungHo Online Entertainment, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Konami Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Nexon Co., Ltd.	230 200 800 1,700 800 1,260 400 500 3,400 900 1,400 250	16,466 23,551 5,837 5,550 12,900 13,469 88,066 9,186 <b>175,025</b> 9,960 13,325 16,885 14,943 10,778

See Notes to Financial Statements.

### Schedule of Investments (concluded)

## WisdomTree Japan Hedged Tech, Media and Telecom Fund (DXJT)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Trend Micro, Inc.	770	\$ 25,426
Total Software Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals 14.9%		104,834
Brother Industries Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,930	30,787
Canon, Inc.	8,070	285,857
Eizo Corp.	200	4,383
FUJIFILM Holdings Corp.	3,390	120,887
Hitachi Maxell Ltd.	400	6,931
Konica Minolta, Inc.	3,600	36,653
NEC Corp.	19,500	57,398
Ricoh Co., Ltd.	5,200	56,715
Riso Kagaku Corp.	400	6,604
Seiko Epson Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	2,280	40,514
Toshiba TEC Corp.	1,200	7,955
Wacom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	1,500	7,229
Total Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals		661,913
Wireless Telecommunication Services 16.7%		001,915
Japan Communications, Inc. <sup>*(a)</sup>	1,500	6.204
KDDI Corp.	11,185	253,732
NTT DOCOMO, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,750	169,553
SoftBank Corp.	5,310	309,058
Sofbark Corp.	5,510	507,050
Total Wireless Telecommunication Services		738,547
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$4,063,639) INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 23.6% United States 23.6%		4,395,899
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$1,044,602) <sup>(c)</sup>	1,044,602	1,044,602
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 122.8%		
(Cost: \$5,108,241)		5,440,501
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (22.8)%		(1,008,755)
NET ASSETS 100.0% * Non-income producing security.		\$ 4,431,746

 $^{(a)}\,$  Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

- <sup>(b)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.
- (c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$1,019,263 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$1,099,972. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$55,370. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFJ)

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 98.9%		
Japan 98.9%		
Air Freight & Logistics 0.4%	11.002	¢ 400.047
Kintetsu World Express, Inc.	11,083	\$ 499,047
Mitsui-Soko Holdings Co., Ltd.	60,090	202,430
Yusen Logistics Co., Ltd.	27,200	337,264
Total Air Freight & Logistics		1,038,741
Auto Components 5.8%		1,050,741
Aisan Industry Co., Ltd.	45.000	388,368
Akebono Brake Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	61.732	226,492
Calsonic Kansei Corp.	95,000	631,353
Daido Metal Co., Ltd.	33,500	349,456
Eagle Industry Co., Ltd.	15,900	322,574
Exedy Corp.	25,125	599,815
G-Tekt Corp.	24,400	220,755
Keihin Corp.	46,221	709,551
Kinugawa Rubber Industrial Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	55,372	241,019
KYB Co., Ltd.	107,400	394,046
Musashi Seimitsu Industry Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16.305	345,610
NHK Spring Co., Ltd.	141,263	1,475,944
Nifco, Inc.	39,686	1,371,678
Nissin Kogyo Co., Ltd.	29,500	469,343
Pacific Industrial Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	34,000	278,691
Press Kogyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	108,000	438,574
Riken Corp.	64,687	256,213
Sanden Corp.	74,963	335,669
Sanoh Industrial Co., Ltd.	50,097	361,759
Showa Corp.	46,200	467,682
Sumitomo Riko Co., Ltd.	19,600	172,098
T. RAD Co., Ltd.	109,000	232,679
Tachi-S Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,200	73,019
Taiho Kogyo Co., Ltd.	36,400	429,182
Takata Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	29,900	328,108
Tokai Rika Co., Ltd.	58,158	1,352,534
Topre Corp.	34,800	545,251
Toyo Tire & Rubber Co., Ltd.	49,500	894,447
Toyota Boshoku Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	89,800	1,126,197
TPR Co., Ltd.	18,300	492,120
TS Tech Co., Ltd.	32,400	876,698
Unipres Corp.	13,803	281,987
Total Auto Components		16,688,912
Banks 8.2%		

77 Bank Ltd. (The)	162,000	918,574
Aomori Bank Ltd. (The)	140,622	453,790

Ashikaga Holdings Co., Ltd.	100,600	423,623
Awa Bank Ltd. (The)	51,378	291,753
Bank of Iwate Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	14,300	620,054
Bank of Nagoya Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	52,691	175,307
Bank of Saga Ltd. (The)	189,448	478,655
Bank of the Ryukyus Ltd.	23,508	338,139
Daisan Bank Ltd. (The)	159,083	250,712
Daishi Bank Ltd. (The)	183,552	647,425
Ehime Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	215,144	430,557
Eighteenth Bank Ltd. (The)	158,046	481,024
FIDEA Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	160,727	292,170
Fukui Bank Ltd. (The)	85,671	186,451
Higashi-Nippon Bank Ltd. (The)	174,000	548,443
Higo Bank Ltd. (The)	79,000 178,621	485,495 624,075
Hokkoku Bank Ltd. (The)	79,000	154,146
Hokuetsu Bank Ltd. (The)	108,000	501,614
Hyakugo Bank Ltd. (The)	127,000	420,421
Hyakujushi Bank Ltd. (The) Jimoto Holdings, Inc.	94,800	177,861
Juroku Bank Ltd. (The)	216,000	794,296
Kagoshima Bank Ltd. (The)	80,719	549,906
Kagosinina Bank Luc. (The) Kansai Urban Banking Corp.	59,100	614,039
Kaisar Orban Banking Corp. Keiyo Bank Ltd. (The)	178,684	1,037,015
Kiyo Bank Ltd. (The)	60,490	844,868
Michinoku Bank Ltd. (The)	100,780	171,433
Mie Bank Ltd. (The)	115,389	264,599
Minato Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	186,000	431,170
Miyazaki Bank Ltd. (The)	185,000	704,982
Musashino Bank Ltd. (The)	20,805	700,006
Nanto Bank Ltd. (The)	178,000	618,937
Nishi-Nippon City Bank Ltd. (The)	571,000	1,661,697
North Pacific Bank Ltd.	129,815	491,441
Ogaki Kyoritsu Bank Ltd. (The)	264,423	837,863
Oita Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	87,000	338,787
San-In Godo Bank Ltd. (The)	61,000	504,073
Senshu Ikeda Holdings, Inc.	217,240	1,034,347
Shiga Bank Ltd. (The)	105,923	529,946
Tochigi Bank Ltd. (The)	37,843	195,013
Toho Bank Ltd. (The)	216,000	889,756
Tokyo TY Financial Group, Inc.	18,100	485,987
TOMONY Holdings, Inc.	55,977	253,921
Tottori Bank Ltd. (The)	155,000	329,581
Towa Bank Ltd. (The)	124,000	102,364
Yamagata Bank Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	18,000	76,398
Yamanashi Chuo Bank Ltd. (The)	50,066	219,593
Total Banks		23,582,307
Beverages 1.0%		20,002,001
Coca-Cola West Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	71,979	1,191,997
Ito En Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	29,400	635,192
Sapporo Holdings Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	117,992	468,328
Takara Holdings, Inc.	73,811	535,464
Total Beverages		2,830,981
Building Products 2.4%		2,030,901
Aica Kogyo Co., Ltd.	38,415	896,910
Bunka Shutter Co., Ltd.	37,000	306,675
Central Glass Co., Ltd.	129,933	614,317
Eidai Co., Ltd.	13,000	48,347
Nichias Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	87,827	507,518
Nitto Boseki Co., Ltd.	110,996	432,230
Noritz Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	27,100	445,622
Okabe Co., Ltd.	28,600	264,477
Sanwa Holdings Corp.	140,866	1,047,759
	0,000	_,0,.07

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFJ)

Investments	Shares	Value
Sekisui Jushi Corp.	26,900	\$ 359,340
Takara Standard Co., Ltd.	98,063	830,786
Takasago Thermal Engineering Co., Ltd.	79,172	990,269
Total Building Products		6,744,250
Capital Markets 1.5%		
Ichigo Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	45,100	118,085
Ichiyoshi Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	50,688	550,309
IwaiCosmo Holdings, Inc.	32,800	463,590
kabu.com Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	162,700	1,070,422
Kyokuto Securities Co., Ltd.	55,400	818,123
Monex Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	315,094	843,404
Sparx Group Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	71,300	129,609
Takagi Securities Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	83,233	186,697
Toyo Securities Co., Ltd.	70,198	217,750
Total Capital Markets		4,397,989
Chemicals 7.9%		4,397,989
Achilles Corp.	209,000	261,413
ADEKA Corp.	73,825	956,632
Chugoku Marine Paints Ltd.	52,000	471,328
Dainichiseika Color & Chemicals Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	44,714	230,421
Denki Kagaku Kogyo K.K.	405,000	1,600,751
Fujimi, Inc.	23,500	405,825
Fujimori Kogyo Co., Ltd.	8,300	246,387
Gun-Ei Chemical Industry Co., Ltd.	14,000	39,108
JSP Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,623	384,344
Kaneka Corp.	238,000	1,678,949
Koatsu Gas Kogyo Co., Ltd.	39,000	199,350
Konishi Co., Ltd.	9,300	157,501
Kumiai Chemical Industry Co., Ltd.	24,800	204,935
Kureha Corp.	113,648	488,992
Lintec Corp.	41,965	1,001,491
Nihon Nohyaku Co., Ltd.	23,988	240,630
Nihon Parkerizing Co., Ltd.	47,200	572,658
Nippon Kayaku Co., Ltd.	77,000	967,596
Nippon Soda Co., Ltd.	77,091	448,693
Nippon Synthetic Chemical Industry Co., Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	52,860	351,298
Nippon Valqua Industries Ltd.	68,688	178,701
NOF Corp.	108,000	803,302
Okamoto Industries, Inc.	23,436	89,699
Riken Technos Corp.	32,300	117,699
Sakai Chemical Industry Co., Ltd.	108,000	352,120
Sakata INX Corp.	50,500	474,997
Sanyo Chemical Industries Ltd.	52,176	411,143
Sekisui Plastics Co., Ltd.	69,000	253,158

Shikoku Chemicals Corp.	26,000	208,347
Showa Denko K.K.	844,692	1,077,656
Sumitomo Bakelite Co., Ltd.	131,092	584,817
Sumitomo Seika Chemicals Co., Ltd.	66,000	471,094
Taiyo Holdings Co., Ltd.	20,691	728,951
Takiron Co., Ltd.	71,000	310,227
Teijin Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	408,000	1,388,068
Toagosei Co., Ltd.	116,000	531,032
Tokai Carbon Co., Ltd.	67,000	188,835
Toyo Ink SC Holdings Co., Ltd.	204,512	960,102
Toyobo Co., Ltd.	427,531	577,528
Ube Industries Ltd.	898,930	1,409,204
Zeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	78,000	721,951
Total Chemicals		22,746,933
Commercial Services & Supplies 1.7%		
Aeon Delight Co., Ltd.	32,400	776,195
Daiseki Co., Ltd.	16,707	302,168
Itoki Corp.	31,700	202,214
Kokuyo Co., Ltd.	63,003	589,972
Kyodo Printing Co., Ltd.	67,049	206,305
Kyoritsu Printing Co., Ltd.	72,100	176,154
Moshi Moshi Hotline, Inc.	25,100	274,389
Nippon Parking Development Co., Ltd.	229,700	331,358
Okamura Corp.	71,376	574,936
Sato Holdings Corp.	20,738	471,220
Toppan Forms Co., Ltd.	63,900	725,719
Uchida Yoko Co., Ltd.	64,000	196,389
Total Commercial Services & Supplies         Communications Equipment       0.3%         Hitachi Kokusai Electric, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	53.948	4,827,019 725,155
Construction & Engineering 3.1%	55,748	120,100
Fudo Tetra Corp.	64,600	128,203
Hazama Ando Corp.	15,900	91,084
Kandenko Co., Ltd.	86,138	500,631
Kitano Construction Corp.	98,651	278,863
Kyowa Exeo Corp.	70,366	756,321
Kyudenko Corp.	32,890	359,822
Maeda Corp.	65,087	473.261
Maeda Colp. Maeda Road Construction Co., Ltd.	44,694	726,359
Mirait Holdings Corp.	30,500	341,814
Nippo Corp.	35,358	585,541
Nippo Densetsu Kogyo Co., Ltd.	24,600	367,180
Nippon Road Co., Ltd. (The)	61,291	308,180
Nippon Steel & Sumikin Texeng Co., Ltd.	23,296	110,337
Nishimatsu Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	60,037	213,265
Okumura Corp.	133,853	627,270
Penta-Ocean Construction Co., Ltd.	32,993	120,775
Raito Kogyo Co., Ltd.	11,800	96,722
SHO-BOND Holdings Co., Ltd.	2,400	105,666
Taikisha Ltd.	11,965	298,314
Toda Corp.	76,549	323,622
Toenec Corp.	70,000	337,378
Tokyu Construction Co., Ltd.	49,100	278,407
Toshiba Plant Systems & Services Corp.	30,900	426,944
Totetsu Kogyo Co., Ltd.	14,379	321,692
Toyo Construction Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	21,200	83,085
Toyo Engineering Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	53,554	140,221
Yurtec Corp.	90,000	601,876
ruice corp.	20,000	001,070

**Total Construction & Engineering** 

9,002,833

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFJ)

Investments	Shares		Value
Construction Materials 0.2%	176 404	¢	542 792
Sumitomo Osaka Cement Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	176,404	\$	542,782
Containers & Packaging 0.9%	23.000		926 190
FP Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Fuji Seal International, Inc.	17,405		836,189 484,742
Nihon Yamamura Glass Co., Ltd.	224,000		321,267
	,		
Rengo Co., Ltd.	205,000		870,086
Total Containers & Packaging			2,512,284
Distributors 0.5%			
Doshisha Co., Ltd.	29,900		465,236
Happinet Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,700		211,057
Paltac Corp.	54,757		771,186
Total Distributors			1,447,479
Diversified Consumer Services 0.1%			1,447,479
Meiko Network Japan Co., Ltd.	17.186		184,722
Studio Alice Co., Ltd.	10,060		187,904
	10,000		107,501
Total Diversified Consumer Services			372,626
Diversified Financial Services 0.2%			
Ricoh Leasing Co., Ltd.	15,900		472,658
Electrical Equipment 1.6%			
Daihen Corp.	56,000		275,972
Denyo Co., Ltd.	2,000		29,919
Endo Lighting Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,900		238,583
Fujikura Ltd.	143,715		631,543
Furukawa Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	331,000		560,292
GS Yuasa Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	112,000		505,249
Idec Corp.	3,336		29,153
Nippon Carbon Co., Ltd.	146,000		456,535
Nissin Electric Co., Ltd.	47,765		287,167
Nitto Kogyo Corp.	27,400		510,873
Odelic Co., Ltd.	7,700		204,178
Tatsuta Electric Wire and Cable Co., Ltd.	35,720		151,607
Ushio, Inc.	63,075		786,827
Total Electrical Equipment Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components 4.4%			4,667,898

Electronic Equipment, first unlents & Components 4.4 //		
Ai Holdings Corp.	43,000	786,675
Amano Corp.	59,435	712,179
Anritsu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	66,900	468,035
Azbil Corp.	67,354	1,830,928
Canon Electronics, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	41,800	848,722
CONEXIO Corp.	21,300	192,353

Daiwabo Holdings Co., Ltd.	188,396	303,193
Enplas Corp.	4,589	184,631
Hakuto Co., Ltd.	23,734	283,997
Horiba Ltd.	17,300	662,860
Japan Aviation Electronics Industry Ltd.	27,000	656,510
Kaga Electronics Co., Ltd.	35,000	427,559
Koa Corp.	16,347	159,347
Kyosan Electric Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	69,000	218,637
Macnica, Inc.	11,000	351,303
Nichicon Corp.	40,982	383,763
Nippon Signal Co., Ltd. (The)	33,600	328,926
Nohmi Bosai Ltd.	57,291	708,464
Oki Electric Industry Co., Ltd.	232,000	481,701
Optex Co., Ltd.	10,700	219,219
Ryoden Trading Co., Ltd.	62,723	439,859
Ryosan Co., Ltd.	10,600	260,923
Sanshin Electronics Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Siix Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	35,200 16,800	292,049 419,842
SMK Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	39,000	
Taiyo Yuden Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	34,500	169,431 504,015
Topcon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,200	201,573
UKC Holdings Corp.	4,300	74,687
OKC Holdings Colp.	4,500	74,087
Total Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components		12,571,381
Energy Equipment & Services 0.2%	20.204	210.010
Modec, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,304	319,819
Toyo Kanetsu K.K.	82,558	156,958
Total Energy Equipment & Services		476,777
Food & Staples Retailing 3.3%		
Ain Pharmaciez, Inc.	8,200	325,128
Arcs Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	36,994	888,720
Belc Co., Ltd.	16,900	491,111
Cocokara fine, Inc.	13,700	385,554
Cosmos Pharmaceutical Corp.	900	140,863
Heiwado Co., Ltd.	31,963	733,477
Kato Sangyo Co., Ltd.	24,516	509,639
Matsumotokiyoshi Holdings Co., Ltd.	22,400	799,433
Ministop Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	21,100	297,696
Mitsubishi Shokuhin Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,900	480,437
Okuwa Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,000	185,516
Qol Co., Ltd.	39,200	330,793
San-A Co., Ltd. United Super Markets Holdings, Inc.*(a)	13,600	517,123
	99,600 225,400	885,333 1,321,027
UNY Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Valor Co., Ltd.	235,400 25,391	550,271
Welcia Holdings Co., Ltd.	15,200	568,455
Yokohama Reito Co., Ltd.	26,528	184,706
Tokohalila Reito Co., Ed.	20,520	104,700
Tetel Fred & Stanler Detalling		0 505 292
Total Food & Staples Retailing Food Products 4.6%		9,595,282
	24 528	812 677
Ariake Japan Co., Ltd.	24,528	843,677
Ezaki Glico Co., Ltd. Fuji Oil Co., Ltd.	17,100 40,200	692,983 641,591
Fujicco Co., Ltd.	40,200	550,861
Hokuto Corp.	17,791	331,861
Itoham Foods, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	109,000	602,602
J-Oil Mills, Inc.	146,981	512,304
Kagome Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	38,500	599,049
Kagoine Co., Etd.	2,300	93,688
Kaneda Serka Co., Ed. Kewpie Corp.	49,200	1,199,590
Kyokuyo Co., Ltd.	24,000	56,835
Marudai Food Co., Ltd.	116,000	394,647
Maruha Nichiro Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,532	445,405
Magnilk Snow Brand Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	49,700	598,845
Mitsui Sugar Co., Ltd.	62,492	219,901
Morinaga & Co., Ltd.	202,439	712,356
	,	=,= = 0

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

#### WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFJ)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
Morinaga Milk Industry Co., Ltd.	56,411	\$ 214,496
Nakamuraya Co., Ltd.	55,000	230,227
Nichirei Corp.	145,096	815,465
Nippon Beet Sugar Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	115,000	189,869
Nippon Flour Mills Co., Ltd.	147,766	731,899
Nisshin Oillio Group Ltd. (The)	140,000	520,659
Rock Field Co., Ltd.	5,800	124,923
S Foods, Inc.	36,900	680,000
Sakata Seed Corp.	5,300	86,400
Showa Sangyo Co., Ltd.	158,000	608,680
Starzen Co., Ltd.	101,000	320,876
Warabeya Nichiyo Co., Ltd.	1,700	31,668
Total Food Products		13,051,357
Gas Utilities 0.2%		
Saibu Gas Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	180,362	406,068
Shizuoka Gas Co., Ltd.	47,592	315,891
Total Gas Utilities		721,959
Health Care Equipment & Supplies 1.4%		
Eiken Chemical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,235	200,984
Hogy Medical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,900	437,857
Nagaileben Co., Ltd.	24,526	448,493
Nihon Kohden Corp.	41,166	1,124,191
Nikkiso Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	29,100	260,850
Nipro Corp.	141,300	1,349,081
Paramount Bed Holdings Co., Ltd.	5,021	132,930
Total Health Care Equipment & Supplies		3,954,386
Health Care Providers & Services 0.6%		
As One Corp.	2,000	60,621
BML, Inc.	10,900	309,935
Message Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,400	102,773
Nichii Gakkan Co. <sup>(a)</sup>	52,400	462,282
Ship Healthcare Holdings, Inc.	13,107	299,573
Toho Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	18,200	308,076
Vital KSK Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	38,684	295,150
Total Health Care Providers & Services		1,838,410
Hotels, Restaurants & Leisure 3.1%		
Accordia Golf Co., Ltd.	129,000	1,240,250
Doutor Nichires Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	35,053	587,797
Fuji Kyuko Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	27,402	258,425
Hiramatsu Inc	17.400	02 122

Hiramatsu, Inc.

Ichibanya Co., Ltd.<sup>(a)</sup>

92,133

308,044

17,400

6,918

	0.100	202 (02
Kyoritsu Maintenance Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> MOS Food Services, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,190 14,300	392,683 303,946
Ohsho Food Services, inc. (a)	3,900	139,350
PGM Holdings K.K. <sup>(a)</sup>	17,100	186,934
Plenus Co., Ltd.	42,668	793,410
Resorttrust, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	54,708	1,427,859
Round One Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	72,837	413,608
Royal Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	5,600	105,019
Saizeriya Co., Ltd.	29,000	561,501
St. Marc Holdings Co., Ltd.	16,318	555,839
Tokyo Dome Corp.	53,000	225,391
Tokyotokeiba Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	97,424	242,088
Yoshinoya Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,200	220,486
Zensho Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	75,019	727,514
Total Hotels, Restaurants & Leisure		8,782,277
Household Durables 2.2%		
Cleanup Corp.	33,000	257,286
Foster Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	23,000	575,360
Fuji Corp., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	58,200	322,241
Fujitsu General Ltd.	41,000	538,803
Haseko Corp. Higashi Nihon House Co. I td (a)	16,600 50,800	162,228
Higashi Nihon House Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Misawa Homes Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	50,800	231,285 150,164
PanaHome Corp.	104,177	722,746
Pressance Corp.	8,500	270,398
Sangetsu Co., Ltd.	48,800	739,375
Starts Corp., Inc.	12,500	190,431
Sumitomo Forestry Co., Ltd.	68,800	753,257
Tama Home Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	73,800	358,154
Tamron Co., Ltd.	14,666	316,372
TOA Corp.	20,452	197,656
Token Corp.	7,570	381,262
West Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	12,200	107,834
Total Household Durables		6,274,852
Household Products 1.1%		0,271,002
Earth Chemical Co., Ltd.	19,300	667,071
	158,013	964,482
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	158,013 19,494	
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>		964,482 1,643,397
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products		964,482
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7%	19,494	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b>
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,494 199,000	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7%	19,494	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b>
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,494 199,000	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc. Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5%	19,494 199,000	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc. Total Industrial Conglomerates	19,494 199,000	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc. Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd.	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584	964,482 1,643,397 3,274,950 1,214,659 778,762 1,993,421 635,648 233,307
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc. Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc. Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd.	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584	964,482 1,643,397 3,274,950 1,214,659 778,762 1,993,421 635,648 233,307
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc. Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.  Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Senshukai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900	964,482 1,643,397 3,274,950 1,214,659 778,762 1,993,421 635,648 233,307 332,218
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc. Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Senshukai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc. Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Senshukai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail Internet & Catalog Retail Internet & Services 1.3%	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900 33,776	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029 <b>1,446,202</b>
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc. Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Senshukai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail Internet Software & Services 1.3% Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900 33,776 104,890	964,482 1,643,397 3,274,950 1,214,659 778,762 1,993,421 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029 1,446,202 2,056,255
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.  Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Senshukai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail Internet Software & Services 1.3% Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> F@N Communications, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> GMO Internet, Inc. Gree, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900 33,776 104,890 9,200 49,772 89,400	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029 <b>1,446,202</b> <b>2,056,255</b> 78,326 613,408 622,464
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.  Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Senshukai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail Internet Software & Services 1.3% Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> F@N Communications, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> GMO Internet, Inc. Gree, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Gurunavi, Inc.	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900 33,776 104,890 9,200 49,772	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029 <b>1,446,202</b> <b>2,056,255</b> 78,326 613,408 622,464 305,171
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.  Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Senshukai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail Internet Software & Services 1.3% Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> F@N Communications, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> GMO Internet, Inc. Gree, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900 33,776 104,890 9,200 49,772 89,400	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029 <b>1,446,202</b> <b>2,056,255</b> 78,326 613,408 622,464
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.  Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Senshukai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail Internet Software & Services 1.3% Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> F@N Communications, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> GMO Internet, Inc. Gree, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Gurunavi, Inc.	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900 33,776 104,890 9,200 49,772 89,400 15,600	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029 <b>1,446,202</b> 2,056,255 78,326 613,408 622,464 305,171 58,107
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.  Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Senshukai Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail Internet Software & Services 1.3% Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> F@N Communications, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> GMO Internet, Inc. Gree, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Gurunavi, Inc. Internet Initiative Japan, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900 33,776 104,890 9,200 49,772 89,400 15,600	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029 <b>1,446,202</b> <b>2,056,255</b> 78,326 613,408 622,464 305,171
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.  Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail Internet Software & Services 1.3% Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> F@N Communications, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> GMO Internet, Inc. Gree, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Gurunavi, Inc. Internet Initiative Japan, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet Software & Services	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900 33,776 104,890 9,200 49,772 89,400 15,600	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029 <b>1,446,202</b> 2,056,255 78,326 613,408 622,464 305,171 58,107
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.  Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail Internet Software & Services 1.3% Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> F@N Communications, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> GMO Internet, Inc. Gree, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> GMU Internet Initiative Japan, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet Software & Services IT Services 1.7% Bit-isle, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> DTS Corp.	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900 33,776 104,890 9,200 49,772 89,400 15,600 3,500	964,482 1,643,397 3,274,950 1,214,659 778,762 1,993,421 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029 1,446,202 2,056,255 78,326 613,408 622,464 305,171 58,107 3,733,731 207,856 369,975
Lion Corp. Pigeon Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Household Products Industrial Conglomerates 0.7% Keihan Electric Railway Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Nisshinbo Holdings, Inc.  Total Industrial Conglomerates Internet & Catalog Retail 0.5% ASKUL Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. Ikyu Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Belluna Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Total Internet & Catalog Retail Internet Software & Services 1.3% Dena Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> F@N Communications, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> GMO Internet, Inc. Gree, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Gurunavi, Inc. Internet Software & Services IT Services 1.7% Bit-isle, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,494 199,000 81,000 26,965 47,584 18,900 33,776 104,890 9,200 49,772 89,400 15,600 3,500 47,300	964,482 1,643,397 <b>3,274,950</b> 1,214,659 778,762 <b>1,993,421</b> 635,648 233,307 332,218 245,029 <b>1,446,202</b> 2,056,255 78,326 613,408 622,464 305,171 58,107 <b>3,733,731</b> 207,856

Information Services International-Dentsu Ltd.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

112 WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

17,300

## Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFJ)

Investments	Shares	Value
IT Holdings Corp.	43,200	\$ 789,974
NEC Networks & System Integration Corp.	28,479	574,211
NET One Systems Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	141,258	965,867
Nihon Unisys Ltd.	68,600	652,107
NS Solutions Corp.	28,990	895,626
Total IT Services		4,829,560
Leisure Products 1.2%		
Daikoku Denki Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,000	101,388
Dunlop Sports Co., Ltd.	18,486	186,980
Fields Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	37,000	564,294
Heiwa Corp.	74,300	1,461,528
Mizuno Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	99,616	519,988
Tomy Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,200	144,080
Universal Entertainment Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	31,800	519,990
ľ		
Total Leisure Products		3,498,248
Life Sciences Tools & Services 0.1%		
EPS Holdings Inc.	16,300	192,868
Machinery 6.0%		,
Aida Engineering Ltd.	62,700	721,501
Anest Iwata Corp.	34,900	224,373
Asahi Diamond Industrial Co., Ltd.	15,800	181,155
Bando Chemical Industries Ltd.	67,787	262,839
CKD Corp.	28,541	267,977
Daifuku Co., Ltd.	25,904	343,011
DMG Mori Seiki Co., Ltd.	48,000	738,862
Fujitec Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	47,061	460,701
Furukawa Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	131,000	231,578
Glory Ltd.	19,300	539,129
Harmonic Drive Systems, Inc.	8,800	194,455
Hitachi Koki Co., Ltd.	53,027	432,883
Hitachi Zosen Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	64,000	330,873
Hosokawa Micron Corp.	35,000	182,114
Iseki & Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	121,000	232,062
Japan Steel Works Ltd. (The) <sup>(a)</sup>	157,524	663,328
Kato Works Co., Ltd.	12,000	81,251
Kitz Corp.	33,589	166,370
Kobelco Eco-Solutions Co., Ltd.	68,000	382,739
Kyokuto Kaihatsu Kogyo Co., Ltd.	22,380	253,985
Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	45,578	388,415
Meidensha Corp.	62,000	200,592
Mitsuboshi Belting Co., Ltd.	13,092	105,347
Mitsui Engineering & Shipbuilding Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	103,404	176,759
Miura Co., Ltd.	68,800	776,779
Morita Holdings Corp.	31,105	292,311

Nachi-Fujikoshi Corp.	80,000	438,941
Nippon Sharyo Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	74,438	213,522
Nippon Thompson Co., Ltd.	57,051	282,103
Nitta Corp.	14,400	392,645
Noritake Co., Ltd.	95,389	224,304
Obara Group, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	9,079	514,798
Oiles Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	26,400	516,003
OKUMA Corp.	45,852	426,690
OSG Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	44,400	866,341
Ryobi Ltd.	97,000	285,520
Shima Seiki Manufacturing Ltd.	20,300	347,009
Shinmaywa Industries Ltd.	53,685	570,760
Sodick Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	39,400	432,028
Star Micronics Co., Ltd.	37,234	522,844
Tadano Ltd.	35,000	471,628
Tocalo Co., Ltd.	14,800	278,167
Torishima Pump Manufacturing Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,300	24,325
Toshiba Machine Co., Ltd.	46,806	197,489
Tsubakimoto Chain Co.	71,228	594,532
Tsugami Corp.	41,000	262,906
Union Tool Co.	14,200	406,137
Total Machinery		17,100,081
Marine 0.7%		
Iino Kaiun Kaisha Ltd.	65,300	346,307
Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	461,000	1,241,634
NS United Kaiun Kaisha Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	199,000	484,536
No onice Rater Rasha Ed. (7	177,000	+0+,550
Total Marine		2,072,477
Media 1.4%		_,,
Avex Group Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	34,899	557,860
Daiichikosho Co., Ltd.	26,400	821,113
Gakken Holdings Co., Ltd.	61,789	131,899
Kadokawa Dwango*	9,700	152,385
OPT, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,000	139,287
SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings, Inc.	237,900	1,479,870
Toei Co., Ltd.	53,313	396,986
Zenrin Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	22,987	284,259
Total Media		3,963,659
Metals & Mining 2.0%		5,705,059
	115.000	547.551
Aichi Steel Corp.	115,000	547,551
Asahi Holdings, Inc.	34,100	584,896
Daido Steel Co., Ltd.	118,000	529,364
Kurimoto Ltd.	74,000	141,305
Kyoei Steel Ltd.	12,714	215,107
Mitsubishi Steel Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	152,000	320,667
Mitsui Mining & Smelting Co., Ltd.	161,000	367,847
Neturen Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	39,200	290,915
Nippon Denko Co., Ltd.	73,341	176,129
Nisshin Steel Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	30,728	385,109
Nittetsu Mining Co., Ltd.	80,000	296,852
Sanyo Special Steel Co., Ltd.	67,000	281,576
Toho Zinc Co., Ltd.	30,967	97,865
Toyo Kohan Co., Ltd.	82,105	375,865
UACJ Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> Yamato Kogyo Co., Ltd.	210,632 21,700	583,113 525,468
ramato Kogyo Co., Lita.	21,700	525,400
Total Metals & Mining		5,719,629
Multiline Retail 0.3%		
Fuji Co., Ltd.	6,000	103,315
H2O Retailing Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	36,300	685,288
Parco Co., Ltd.	12,300	114,769
Tradal Maridilla a Dadall		002 272

Total Multiline Retail

903,372

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFJ)

Oil, Gas & Consumable Puels         203,000         \$ 274,221           Itechn Enex Co., Ltd.         91,881         759,258           Nippon Clock & Engineering Co., Ltd.         205,873         195,702           Nippon Clock & Engineering Co., Ltd.         33,916         359,216           San-Ai Oil Co., Ltd.         33,916         359,216           San-Ai Oil Co., Ltd.         43,771         166,434           Total Oil, Gas & Consumable Fuels         2,251,085         2,251,085           Paper & Forest Products         0.6%         20,478         175,879           Daiken Corp,160         84,632         379,601         186,565           Daie Paper Corp,160         84,632         379,661         186,565           Daie Paper Corp,160         84,632         379,661         186,565           Daie Paper Corp,160         84,632         379,661         186,678           Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 73,000         166,787         170,25,33           Personal Products         1.1%         34,000         377,786           Sease Corp.         199,904         1,100,344         Madom Corp.         11,253         416,064           Paramaceutical Sol, 1.1%         22,21,517         Paramaceutical Sol, 1.4         12,421 </th <th>Investments</th> <th>Shares</th> <th>Value</th>	Investments	Shares	Value
Inchu Enex Co., Ltd.         91,881         759238           Nippon Clock & Engineering Co., Ltd.         205,873         195,702           Sinnen Co., Ltd.         20,400         505,216           Sinnen Co., Ltd.         53,916         350,202           Sinnen Co., Ltd.         43,771         166,434           Total Oli, Gas & Consumable Fuels         22,551,055         Paper & Forest Products         0.6%           Daiken Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 20,478         175,879           Hokuestus Kishu Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 52,700         793,631           Total Paper & Forest Products         20,778         73,000           Total Paper & Forest Products         1,702,533         Personal Products         1,702,533           Personal Products         1,1%         1,103,34         416,064           Pol Orbis Holdings, Inc.         26,306         1,397,283           Total Personal Products         47,911         124,247           JCR Parameceutical Sol.         3,200         67,023,233           Total Personal Products         3,200         67,023,233           Total Personal Products         3,200         67,023,233           Total Personal Products         1,323         416,064           Planmaceutical Sol.         3,200 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
Nippon Coke & Engineering Co., Ltd.       205, 873       195, 702         Nippon Gas Co., Ltd.       20,400       550, 216         Smane Co., Ltd.       53,916       350, 224         Smane Co., Ltd.       43,771       166,434         Total Oli, Gas & Consumable Fuels       2,251,055         Paper & Forest Products       0.6%       20,478       175,870         Daiken Corp. <sup>(6)</sup> 20,478       175,870       793,631         Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. <sup>(6)</sup> 32,478       175,870       793,631         Notable Paper Corp. <sup>(6)</sup> 84,632       379,671       170,2533         Personal Products       1,70       73,000       166,787         Total Paper & Forest Products       1,702,533       1,702,533         Personal Products       1,90       1,100,384       Mandom Corp.       11,353       416,064         Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.       26,306       1,397,283       1,377,283       1,377,283         Total Paper & Forest Products       3,200       67,055       3,291,517         Pharmaceutical Jonguerical Sol. (Ltd.       47,911       124,241       816,654         Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.       3,200       67,055       5,4869       1,317,714       816,545         <			
Nipon Gas Co., Ltd.       20,400       505,216         San-Ai Oli Co., Ltd.       53,916       350,224         Sinanen Co., Ltd.       43,771       166,434         Total Oli, Gas & Consumable Fuels       2,251,085         Paper & Forset Products       0.6%         Daiken Corp, <sup>(h)</sup> 20,478       175,879         Hokaetsu Kisha Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(in)</sup> 22,370,079,071       73,000       166,787         Total Paper & Forset Products       22,700       793,631       73,000       166,787         Total Paper & Forset Products       1,702,533       Personal Products       1,702,533         Personal Products       1,800       377,786       Xose Corp.       1,000,344       Xose Corp.       1,000,344       Xose Corp.       1,003,344       Xole Corp.       1,003,344       Xole Corp.       1,003,344       Xole Corp.       1,003,344       Xole Corp.       1,904       1,100,334       Xole Corp.       1,372,283       Yole Corp.       1,372,283       Yole Corp.       1,372,283       Yole Corp.       3,200       G7,025,283       Xole Corp.       1,241       1816,534       Xole Corp.       3,200       G7,025,283       XiOle Kore Marmaceutical Co., Ltd.       3,200       G7,025,283       XiOle Kore Marmaceutical Co., Ltd.       3,200       G7,025,283		· · · · · ·	,
San Al Ol Co., Ltd.         53,916         35024           Sinanen Co., Ltd.         43,916         35024           Total Oli, Gas & Consumable Fuels         2,251,055           Daiken Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 82,550         186,555           Daiken Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 82,550         186,555           Daiken Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 84,652         379,671           Nippon Paper Industrics Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 52,700         793,631           Nippon Paper Roberts         1,702,533         166,787           Total Paper & Forest Products         1,702,533         166,787           Total Paper & Forest Products         1,702,533         1,702,533           Personal Products         1,702,533         1,702,533           Personal Products         1,333         416,004           Nadom Corp.         19,904         1,100,384           Mandon Corp.         11,333         416,004           Pola Personal Products         1,377,786         50,006           Total Paper & Forest Products         3,291,517         517           Total Paper & Lid <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200         67,055           Kose Corp.         11,333         416,004         52,050           Total Paper & Lid <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200         67,055			,
Sinanen Co., Ltd.         43,771         166,434           Total Oil, Gas & Consumable Fuels         2,251,055           Paper & Forest Products         0.6%           Daiken Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 20,478         175,879           Hokutstus Kishu Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 24,6452         379,671           Total Paper & Forest Products         52,700         793,631           Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd.         73,000         166,787           Total Paper & Forest Products         1,702,533         Personal Products         1,702,533           Personal Products         1,1%         1,533         416,064           Da CitLab Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 1,003         377,786           Kose Corp.         19,904         1,100,344           Mandom Corp.         19,904         1,100,334           Pla Orbis Holdings, Inc.         26,306         1,397,283           Total Personal Products         3,200         67,055           Kake Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200         67,055           Kake Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         2,263         1,807,748           VORIN Holdings, Inc.         2,800         664,735           Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.         2,800         664,735           Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.			,
Total Oil, Gas & Consumable Fuels         2,251,055           Daiken Corp, <sup>60</sup> 82,560         186,565           Daiken Corp, <sup>60</sup> 20,478         175,879           Hokuetsu Kikhu Paper Co., Ltd, <sup>60</sup> 84,632         379,671           Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd, <sup>60</sup> 52,700         793,631           Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd.         73,000         166,787           Total Paper & Forest Products         1,702,533         Forest Products         1,702,533           Personal Products         1,70         31,300         166,787           Total Paper & Forest Products         1,702,533         416,004         30,00         377,786           Kose Corp.         19,904         1,100,384         Mandom Corp.         11,353         416,004           Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.         26,306         1,397,283         7041         Products         1,79,253           Total Personal Products         7,991         124,247         JCR Pharmaceutical Loo, Ltd.         47,911         124,247           JCR Pharmaceutical Co, Ltd.         47,911         124,247         JCR Pharmaceutical Co, Ltd.         62,61         1806,698           VORIN Holdings, Inc.         54,985         1,317,714         816,534         136,548			,
Paper & Forest Products 0.6%         82,560         186,565           Daiken Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 20,478         175,879           Hokuetsu Kishu Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 84,632         379,671           Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 52,700         793,631           Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 73,000         166,787           Total Paper & Forest Products         1,702,533         Personal Products 1.1%           Dr. Ci:Labo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 10,800         377,786           Kose Corp.         19,904         1,100,384           Mandom Corp.         11,353         416,064           Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.         26,306         1,397,283           Total Personal Products         3,201,517         Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.         47,911         124,247           Fuso Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.         47,911         124,247         3,200         67,055           Staken Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.         47,911         124,247         12,880         664,735           VICH Holdings, Inc.         54,985         1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         28,800         664,735           Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.         28,800         664,735         139,661         33,98,11 <td< td=""><td>Sinanen Co., Ltd.</td><td>43,771</td><td>166,434</td></td<>	Sinanen Co., Ltd.	43,771	166,434
Dailer Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 82,560         186,565           Daio Paper Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 20,478         175,879           Hokuetsu Kilsu Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 84,652         379,671           Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 52,700         793,631           Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 52,700         793,631           Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 73,000         166,787           Total Paper & Forest Products         1,702,533         Personal Products 1.1%         1,800         377,786           Dai Ci:Labo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 19,004         1,100,384         1,00,384         Nandom Corp.         1,1333         416,064           Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.         26,306         1,397,283         704         124,247         712         124,247           Total Personal Products         3,200         67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical So., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200         67,055           Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         24,985         1,317,714         124,247           Total Personal Products         3,200         67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         12,411         1816,548           YORDIN Holdings, Inc.         3,200         67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         12,411         1816,548 </td <td>Total Oil, Gas &amp; Consumable Fuels</td> <td></td> <td>2,251,055</td>	Total Oil, Gas & Consumable Fuels		2,251,055
Daio Paper Corp. <sup>(a)</sup> 20,478       175,879         Hokuetsu Kishu Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> \$2,700       793,631         Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd.       73,000       166,787         Total Paper & Forest Products       1,702,533       73,000       166,787         Total Paper & Forest Products       10,800       377,786       73,000       167,773         Total Paper & Forest Products       10,800       377,786       73,000       10,334         Mandom Corp.       19,904       1,100,384         Mandom Corp.       19,904       1,100,384         Pola Orbis Holdings. Inc.       26,306       1,397,283         Total Personal Products       3,201,517       7         Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       47,911       124,247         ICR Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       47,911       124,247         ICR Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nipon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       2,800       13,824         Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,800       10,21,472         Total Parmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,800       10,21,472         Nipon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215	Paper & Forest Products 0.6%		
Hokuetsu Kishu Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> \$4,632       379,671         Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 52,700       733,000         Total Paper & Forest Products       1,702,533         Personal Products       1,800       377,786         Kose Corp.       19,904       1,100,384         Mandom Corp.       11,353       416,064         Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.       26,306       1,397,283         Total Personal Products       3,201,517       3,200         Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       47,911       124,247         JCR Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       47,911       124,247         JCR Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       62,251       1,806,698         KYORIN Holdings, Inc.       54,3985       1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Shippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Sinpon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       2,500       13,221         Rothor Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       13,221         Rothor Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Total Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Total Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Sawai	Daiken Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	82,560	186,565
Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd.       52,700       793,631         Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd.       73,000       166,787         Total Paper & Forest Products       1,702,533         Personal Products       11%         Dr. Ci:Labo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 19,904       1,100,384         Mandom Corp.       19,904       1,100,384         Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.       26,306       1,397,283         Total Personal Products       3,291,517         Pharmaceuticals 3,1%       3,200       67,055         Fuso Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       47,911       124,247         JCR Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       42,630       1,317,714         VORUN Holdings, Inc.       54,985       1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Roho Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,100       1,389,811         Zerta Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Totar Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,100       1,	Daio Paper Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	20,478	175,879
Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd.         73,000         166,787           Total Paper & Forest Products         1,702,533           Personal Products         1.1%           Dr. Ci: Labo Co., Ltd. <sup>(0)</sup> 10,800         377,786           Kose Corp.         19,904         1,100,334           Mandom Corp.         11,353         416,064           Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.         26,306         1,397,283           Total Personal Products         3,291,517         7           Pharmaceuticals         3.1%         8           Fuso Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.         47,911         124,247           JCR Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(0)</sup> 3,200         67,055           Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         47,911         144,247           JCR Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         47,911         144,247           Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         47,911         145,334           Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         24,985         1,317,714           Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         28,000         10,021,472           Strippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.         28,000         10,021,472           Shinyaku Co., Ltd.         27,500         391,661           Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         25,000         <	Hokuetsu Kishu Paper Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	84,632	379,671
Total Paper & Forest Products         1,702,533           Personal Products         11%           Dr. Cit.Labo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 10,800         377,786           Kose Corp.         19,904         1,100.384           Mandom Corp.         11,353         416,064           Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.         26,306         1.397,283           Total Personal Products         3200         67,055           Pharmaceuticals S.U.         47,911         124,247           JCR Pharmaceuticals Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200         67,055           Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         62,261         1.806,698           KYORIN Holdings, Inc.         54,985         1,317,14           Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         28,800         664,735           Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         28,800         1,021,472           Rohn Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         2,500         143,215           Sinyopo Shinyaku Co., Ltd.         2,500         143,215           Sinyopo Shinyaku Co., Ltd.         2,500         143,215           Suwai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         2,500         143,215           Sinyopo Shinyaku Co., Ltd.         2,500         143,215           Suwai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         2,500         143,	Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	52,700	793,631
Personal Products         1.1%           Dr. Ci.Labo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 10,800         377,786           Kose Corp.         19,904         11,0334           Mandom Corp.         11,353         416,064           Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.         26,306         1,397,283           Total Personal Products         3,291,517           Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.         47,911         124,247           JCR Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.         47,911         124,247           JCR Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         62,261         1,806,698           KYORIN Holdings, Inc.         54,985         1,317,714           Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         12,411         1816,534           Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         12,411         1816,534           Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         12,411         1816,534           Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         12,800         664,735           Nipon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.         28,800         143,215           Swai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         27,500         391,661           Swai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         13,824         819,584           Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         13,824         819,584           Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <td>Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd.</td> <td>73,000</td> <td>166,787</td>	Tokushu Tokai Paper Co., Ltd.	73,000	166,787
Dr. Ci:Labo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 10,800       377,786         Kose Corp.       19,904       1,10334         Mandom Corp.       11,353       416,064         Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.       3,291,517         Total Personal Products       3,291,517         Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       47,911       124,247         JCR Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       47,911       124,247         JCR Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       62,261       1,806,698         KYORIN Holdings, Inc.       54,985       1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Total Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       1443,215         Total Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       26,500       444,374         Total Pharmaceutical S       9,007,100       7,906         Professional Services 1.1%       5,300       72,965         Funal Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700	•		1,702,533
Kose Corp.         19,904         1,100,384           Mandom Corp.         11,353         416,064           Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.         26,306         1,397,283           Total Personal Products         3,291,517           Pharmaceuticals 3.1%         47,911         124,247           JCR Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.         47,911         124,247           JCR Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         62,261         1,806,698           KYORIN Holdings, Inc.         54,985         1,317,714           Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         28,800         664,735           Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.         28,800         1,021,472           Rohve Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         27,500         391,661           Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         2,500         143,215           Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         2,500         143,215           Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         2,500         143,814           ZERIA Pharmaceutical So., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500         444,374           Total Pharmaceutical So., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 5,300         72,965           Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.         5,300         72,965           Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.         18,000         170,026           Meritec Corp.		10.800	377,786
Mandom Corp.       11,353       416,064         Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.       26,306       1,397,283         Total Personal Products       3,291,517         Pharmaceuticals 3.1%       41,911       124,247         Fuso Pharmaceuticals Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       62,261       1.806,698         KYORIN Holdings, Inc.       54,985       1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Total Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       39,007,100         Professional Services 1.1%       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Mortical Socretor, Nicho       9,116       315,459	·		
Pola Orbis Holdings, Inc.       26,306       1,397,283         Total Personal Products       3,291,517         Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       47,911       124,247         JCR Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       62,261       1,806,698         KYORIN Holdings, Inc.       54,985       1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       12,411       816,534         Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nipon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,800       1,021,472         Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,100       1,389,811         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 53,300       72,965         Total Pharmaceutical So., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 53,300       72,965         Punamaceutical So.       53,00       172,965         Punamaceutical Soluti Anterical Solution Solution M&A Center, Inc.	1		
Pharmaceuticals 3.1%       47,911       124,247         Fuso Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceuticals Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       62,261       1,806,698         KYORIN Holdings, Inc.       54,985       1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       12,411       816,534         Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Rothor Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,100       1,389,811         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Professional Services 1.1%         en-japan, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000         Nihon M&A Center, Inc.       9,116       315,459	•		1,397,283
Pharmaceutical 3.1%       47,911       124,247         Fuso Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.       3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       62,261       1,806,698         KYORIN Holdings, Inc.       54,985       1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       12,411       816,534         Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Rothor Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       13,824       849,584         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,100       1,389,811         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Fundia Sken Holdings, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       5,300       72,965       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       9,116       315,459       315,459	Total Personal Products		3.291.517
JCR Pharmaceuticals Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 3,200       67,055         Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       62,261       1,806,698         KYORIN Holdings, Inc.       54,985       1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       12,411       816,534         Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       13,824       819,584         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Yorfessional Services 1.1%         en-japan, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000         Nihon M&A Center, Inc.       9,116       315,459	Pharmaceuticals 3.1%		
Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       62,261       1,806,698         KYORIN Holdings, Inc.       54,985       1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       12,411       816,534         Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       13,824       819,584         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Yorto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.         Yorto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Yorto Pharmaceutical	Fuso Pharmaceutical Industries Ltd.	47,911	124,247
KYORIN Holdings, Inc.       54,985       1,317,714         Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       12,411       816,534         Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       13,824       819,584         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       144,374         Total Pharmaceuticals       9,007,100         Professional Services 1.1%         en-japan, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000         Nihon M&A Center, Inc.       9,116       315,459	JCR Pharmaceuticals Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,200	67,055
Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       12,411       816,534         Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       144,374         Total Pharmaceuticals       9,007,100         Professional Services 1.1%         en-japan, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000         Nihon M&A Center, Inc.       9,116       315,459	Kaken Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	62,261	1,806,698
Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       28,800       664,735         Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       13,824       819,584         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       143,215         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Professional Services 1.1%         en-japan, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000         Nihon M&A Center, Inc.       9,116       315,459	KYORIN Holdings, Inc.	54,985	1,317,714
Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.       28,000       1,021,472         Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       13,824       819,584         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,100       1,389,811         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Professional Services 1.1%         en-japan, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000         Nihon M&A Center, Inc.       9,116       315,459	Mochida Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	12,411	816,534
Roho Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       27,500       391,661         Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       13,824       819,584         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,100       1,389,811         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Professional Services 1.1%         en-japan, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000         Nihon M&A Center, Inc.       9,116       315,459	Nichi-iko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	28,800	664,735
Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       13,824       819,584         Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,100       1,389,811         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Total Pharmaceuticals         Professional Services 1.1%         en-japan, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000         Nihon M&A Center, Inc.       9,116       315,459	Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd.	28,000	1,021,472
Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.       2,500       143,215         Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,100       1,389,811         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Total Pharmaceuticals         Professional Services 1.1%         en-japan, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000         Nihon M&A Center, Inc.       9,116       315,459	Rohto Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	27,500	391,661
Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup> 56,100       1,389,811         ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500       444,374         Total Pharmaceuticals       9,007,100         Professional Services       1.1%         en-japan, Inc.       5,300       72,965         Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.       18,000       170,206         Meitec Corp.       40,700       1,366,000         Nihon M&A Center, Inc.       9,116       315,459	Sawai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	13,824	819,584
ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> 26,500 444,374 Total Pharmaceuticals Professional Services 1.1% en-japan, Inc. Funai Soken Holdings, Inc. Nihon M&A Center, Inc. 9,116 315,459	Towa Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.	2,500	143,215
Total Pharmaceuticals         9,007,100           Professional Services         1.1%           en-japan, Inc.         5,300         72,965           Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.         18,000         170,206           Meitec Corp.         40,700         1,366,000           Nihon M&A Center, Inc.         9,116         315,459	Tsumura & Co. <sup>(a)</sup>	56,100	1,389,811
Professional Services 1.1%         5,300         72,965           en-japan, Inc.         5,300         170,206           Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.         18,000         170,206           Meitec Corp.         40,700         1,366,000           Nihon M&A Center, Inc.         9,116         315,459	ZERIA Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	26,500	444,374
Professional Services 1.1%         5,300         72,965           en-japan, Inc.         5,300         170,206           Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.         18,000         170,206           Meitec Corp.         40,700         1,366,000           Nihon M&A Center, Inc.         9,116         315,459	Total Pharmaceuticals		9.007.100
en-japan, Inc.         5,300         72,965           Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.         18,000         170,206           Meitec Corp.         40,700         1,366,000           Nihon M&A Center, Inc.         9,116         315,459			,,
Funai Soken Holdings, Inc.         18,000         170,206           Meitec Corp.         40,700         1,366,000           Nihon M&A Center, Inc.         9,116         315,459		5.300	72,965
Meitec Corp.         40,700         1,366,000           Nihon M&A Center, Inc.         9,116         315,459	51		,
Nihon M&A Center, Inc.         9,116         315,459			,
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	1	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	, ,
	Nomura Co., Ltd.	26,900	254,364

Pasco Corp.	41,000	117,607
Temp Holdings Co., Ltd.	16,200	561,951
Yumeshin Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	51,000	381,463
Total Professional Services		3,240,015
Real Estate Management & Development 1.4%		
Airport Facilities Co., Ltd.	55,719	313,151
Daibiru Corp.	44,900	464,257
Daikyo, Inc.	261,000	393,921
Heiwa Real Estate Co., Ltd.	15,768	221,942
Jowa Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	16,800	648,605
Relo Holdings, Inc.	7,346	651,753
Sumitomo Real Estate Sales Co., Ltd. Sun Frontier Fudousan Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	19,100 9,700	520,004
Takara Leben Co., Ltd.	59,000	89,458 316,831
TOC Co., Ltd.	36,600	287,490
Total Real Estate Management & Development		3,907,412
Road & Rail 2.5%		2,207,112
Fukuyama Transporting Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	136,059	726,102
Hitachi Transport System Ltd.	50,500	765,132
Ichinen Holdings Co., Ltd.	23,800	214,135
Maruzen Showa Unyu Co., Ltd.	70,000	238,733
Nankai Electric Railway Co., Ltd.	138,000	570,757
Nippon Konpo Unyu Soko Co., Ltd.	52,060	914,224
Nishi-Nippon Railroad Co., Ltd.	141,000	647,830
Sankyu, Inc.	169,532	739,339
Seino Holdings Co., Ltd.	66,960	727,529
Senko Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	99,156	644,917
Sotetsu Holdings, Inc.	190,000	882,468
Total Road & Rail Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 1.5%		7,071,166
Advantest Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	73,600	932,236
Disco Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	8,800	901,097
MegaChips Corp.	16,000	185,716
Mimasu Semiconductor Industry Co., Ltd.	15,927	173,314
Mitsui High-Tec, Inc.	18,600	140,053
Nuflare Technology, Inc.	5,500	244,903
Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.	36,000	249,756
SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.	57,000	432,520
Shindengen Electric Manufacturing Co., Ltd.	54,000	270,169
Shinko Electric Industries Co., Ltd.	71,753	512,158
Tokyo Seimitsu Co., Ltd.	6,000	137,786
Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment		4,179,708
Software 1.1% Broadleaf Co., Ltd.	12,800	250,610
Capcom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	53,513	1,066,021
Marvelous, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	14,000	196,006
Miroku Jyoho Service Co., Ltd.	21,600	123,737
Square Enix Holdings Co., Ltd.	57,600	1,235,813
Systema Corp.	24,600	184,205
Total Software		3,056,392
Specialty Retail 5.8%		
Adastria Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	15,600	431,870
Alpen Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	26,421	414,188
AOKI Holdings, Inc.	49,954	707,291
Aoyama Trading Co., Ltd.	42,900	1,400,488
		236,361
Arcland Sakamoto Co., Ltd.	11,008	
Arcland Sakamoto Co., Ltd. Autobacs Seven Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	66,600	1,053,493
Arcland Sakamoto Co., Ltd. Autobacs Seven Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Bic Camera, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	66,600 66,400	1,053,493 692,099
Arcland Sakamoto Co., Ltd. Autobacs Seven Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Bic Camera, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Chiyoda Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	66,600 66,400 23,291	1,053,493 692,099 525,735
Arcland Sakamoto Co., Ltd. Autobacs Seven Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Bic Camera, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Chiyoda Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> DCM Holdings Co., Ltd.	66,600 66,400 23,291 105,145	1,053,493 692,099 525,735 789,081
Arcland Sakamoto Co., Ltd. Autobacs Seven Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Bic Camera, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Chiyoda Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> DCM Holdings Co., Ltd. EDION Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	66,600 66,400 23,291 105,145 94,539	1,053,493 692,099 525,735 789,081 712,639
Arcland Sakamoto Co., Ltd. Autobacs Seven Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Bic Camera, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup> Chiyoda Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> DCM Holdings Co., Ltd.	66,600 66,400 23,291 105,145	1,053,493 692,099 525,735 789,081

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## Schedule of Investments (concluded)

## WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund (DFJ)

Investments	Shares	Value
Honeys Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	41,440	\$ 362,827
Jin Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	7,900	274,367
Joshin Denki Co., Ltd.	30,000	238,399
K s Holdings Cort <sup>a</sup>	32,374	1,048,764
Keiyo Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	69,220	330,732
Kohnan Shoji Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	52,700	591,049
Komeri Co., Ltd.	12,937	305,396
Nishimatsuya Chain Co., Ltd.	44,700	394,724
Pal Co., Ltd.	17,100	487,655
Right On Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	47,100	322,051
Sanrio Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	63,042	1,690,057
Shimachu Co., Ltd.	14,164	374,400
T-Gaia Corp.	67,400	893,046
United Arrows Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,029	387,855
VT Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	26,300	115,354
Xebio Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	28,089	488,352
Yellow Hat Ltd.	13,000	278,374
	12,000	270,071
Total Specialty Datail		16 602 721
Total Specialty Retail		16,693,731
Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals 0.8%	3.000	62.414
Elecom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup> Riso Kagaku Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,000	610,882
C 1		,
Roland DG Corp.	6,300	170,732 760,064
Toshiba TEC Corp. Wacom Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	114,655 141,111	680,110
waconi Co., Eld. <sup>(6)</sup>	141,111	060,110
Total Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals		2,284,202
Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods 2.0%		2,204,202
Daidoh Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	47.600	204,014
Descente Ltd.	40,553	504,524
Fujibo Holdings, Inc.	52,000	129,648
Gunze Ltd.	127,834	342,170
Japan Vilene Co., Ltd.	53,000	262,514
Japan Wool Textile Co., Ltd. (The)		340,360
Kurabo Industries Ltd.	47,025	265.263
Onward Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	150,700	1,058,169
Sanyo Shokai Ltd.	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	463,790
Sanyo Shokar Ltd. Seiko Holdings Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	180,000 69,000	348,668
Seiren Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>		348,008
	44,311	,
Wacoal Holdings Corp.	108,000	1,217,561
Yondoshi Holdings, Inc. <sup>(a)</sup>	13,500	258,236
		F 804 440
Total Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods		5,792,118
Trading Companies & Distributors 3.7%		001 /07
Daiichi Jitsugyo Co., Ltd.	44,000	221,605

	6 200	21.50/
Emori Group Holdings Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	6,300	24,796
Hanwa Co., Ltd.	143,114	582,361
Inaba Denki Sangyo Co., Ltd.	29,494	1,069,826
Inabata & Co., Ltd. Iwatani Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	62,741 52,166	626,756 342,771
1	72,578	196,688
Japan Pulp & Paper Co., Ltd.		,
Kamei Corp. Kanamoto Co., Ltd.	33,400 9,528	244,251 274,896
Kanamoto Co., Eta.	139,000	202,835
Kuroda Electric Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	24,365	390,490
MISUMI Group, Inc.	24,303	1,015,093
Misolin Gloup, ne. Mitsui Matsushima Co., Ltd.	138,000	149,594
MonotaRO Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	3,600	130,882
Nagase & Co., Ltd.	67,604	886,730
Nippon Steel & Sumikin Bussan Corp.	127,000	439,483
Onoken Co., Ltd.	14,400	126,079
Seika Corp.	76,000	207,863
Shinsho Corp.	104,000	224,607
Shoko Co., Ltd.	113,000	140,396
Sojitz Corp. <sup>(a)</sup>	813,800	1,363,967
Trusco Nakayama Corp.	19,900	624,753
Wakita & Co., Ltd.	12,900	125,639
Yamazen Corp.	74,206	610,726
Yuasa Trading Co., Ltd.	19,000	398,140
rada mang con zan	19,000	570,110
Total Trading Companies & Distributors		10,621,227
Transportation Infrastructure 0.6%		10,021,227
Japan Airport Terminal Co., Ltd. <sup>(a)</sup>	15,000	910,569
Nissin Corp.	69,000	176,060
Sumitomo Warehouse Co., Ltd. (The)	98,538	546,406
Sumitomo watchouse co., Ett. (The)	70,550	540,400
Total Transportation Infrastructure		1,633,035
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$249,357,953)		283,326,937
EXCHANGE-TRADED FUND 0.1%		
United States 0.1%		
WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$265,465)	4,696	258,844
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 20.1%		
United States 20.1%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(c)</sup>		
(Cost: \$57,713,072) <sup>(d)</sup>	57,713,072	57,713,072
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 119.1%		
(Cost: \$307,336,490)		341,298,853
Liabilities in Excess of Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets (19.1)%		(54,648,273)
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 286,650,580
* Non-income producing security.		ş 200,030,380
ton means producing security.		

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Affiliated company (See Note 7).

<sup>(c)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

<sup>(</sup>d) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$55,170,958 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$58,204,844. The total market value of the collateral includes non-cash U.S. Government securities collateral having a value of \$491,772. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Fund (DXKW)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
COMMON STOCKS 99.1%		
South Korea 99.1%		
Aerospace & Defense 1.2%	4.014	ф <u>алл ва</u> с
Korea Aerospace Industries Ltd.	4,814	\$ 244,725
Air Freight & Logistics 4.9%		0.40 (50
Hyundai Glovis Co., Ltd.	4,657	948,652
Airlines 0.1%	220	1.4.44
Korean Air Lines Co., Ltd.*	330	14,441
Auto Components 11.0%	0.700	220.160
Halla Visteon Climate Control Corp.	9,799	339,160
Hankook Tire Co., Ltd.	16,945	692,646
Hyundai Mobis Co., Ltd.	3,627	805,855
Kumho Tire Co., Inc.*	18,778	154,191
Nexen Tire Corp.	13,512	158,327
Total Auto Components		2,150,179
Automobiles 8.2%		
Hyundai Motor Co.	5,281	802,063
Kia Motors Corp.	19,597	798,399
Total Automobiles		1,600,462
Biotechnology 0.4%		1,000,402
Medy-Tox, Inc.	245	72,587
Building Products 0.6%	243	12,581
LG Hausys Ltd.	719	111,792
Chemicals 11.9%	/19	111,792
	1 422	126 750
AK Holdings, Inc. Hanwha Chemical Corp.	1,432 7,700	126,750 101,329
Hyosung Corp.	6,761	528,351
Kumho Petrochemical Co., Ltd.	2,315	163,800
LG Chem Ltd.	5,217	1,062,726
	1,870	343,003
Lotte Chemical Corp.	1,870	545,005
Total Chemicals		2,325,959
Construction & Engineering 5.1%		
Hyundai Engineering & Construction Co., Ltd.	17,361	788,674
KEPCO Engineering & Construction Co., Inc.	2,383	103,637
Samsung Engineering Co., Ltd.*	2,974	103,337
Total Construction & Engineering		995,648
Construction Materials 0.6%		,
Ssangyong Cement Industrial Co., Ltd.*	8,371	122,609
Electrical Equipment 1.0%		
LS Corp.	3,986	186,824
Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components 7.5%		

LG Display Co., Ltd.	28,467	803,116
Samsung Electro-Mechanics Co., Ltd.	9,420	652,934
Total Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components		1,456,050
Food Products 1.0%		
CJ CheilJedang Corp.	569	193,864
Household Durables 3.9%		
LG Electronics, Inc.	14,212	754,506
Industrial Conglomerates 5.3%		
CJ Corp.	2,924	463,855
Doosan Corp.	2,114	221,985
SK Holdings Co., Ltd.	2,220	340,168
Total Industrial Conglomerates		1,026,008
Internet Software & Services 3.2%		
NAVER Corp.	1,045	632,020
Machinery 1.7%		
Doosan Infracore Co., Ltd.*	7,137	76,552
Samsung Heavy Industries Co., Ltd.	15,813	257,267
Total Machinery		333,819
Media 0.8%		000,017
Cheil Worldwide, Inc.*	7,093	153,758
Metals & Mining 11.2%	.,	
Hyundai Hysco Co., Ltd.	4,474	256,878
Hyundai Steel Co.	13,943	917,427
POSCO	4,588	1,011,101
Total Metals & Mining		2,185,406
Personal Products 0.2%		2,105,400
Cosmax, Inc.	255	31,374
Pharmaceuticals 0.5%	255	51,5/4
Celltrion, Inc.*	280	17,641
Hanmi Pharm Co., Ltd.*	430	87,787
Hanni Fham Co., Ed.	450	01,101
		105 400
Total Pharmaceuticals		105,428
Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 4.5%	490	EE 220
Eo Technics Co., Ltd.	480	55,336
SK Hynix, Inc.	19,882	816,283
Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment		871,619
Software 2.4%		
Com2uSCorp*	581	100,809
NCSoft Corp.	1,850	302,650
NHN Entertainment Corp.*	1,064	68,475
Total Software		471,934
Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals 8.9%		,
Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd.	1,337	1,736,551
Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods 1.4%		
Hansae Co., Ltd.	2,380	89,670
Youngone Corp.	3,622	177,925
Total Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods		267,595
Trading Companies & Distributors 1.6%		201,070
Daewoo International Corp.	12.846	307,415
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 99.1%		
(Cost. \$10,556,202)		10 201 225
(Cost: \$19,556,392)		19,301,225
Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets in Excess of Liabilities 0.9%		168,890
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 19,470,115
* Non-income producing security.		

#### **Schedule of Investments**

## WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Fund (DXPS)

March 31, 2015

Investments COMMON STOCKS 99.0% United Kingdom 99.0%	Shares	Value
Aerospace & Defense 3.3%		
BAE Systems PLC	68,346	\$ 531,142
Cobham PLC	14,317	64,653
Meggitt PLC	8,151	66,369
QinetiQ Group PLC	5,500	15,587
Rolls-Royce Holdings PLC*	15,461	218,731
Senior PLC	2,780	13,421
Ultra Electronics Holdings PLC	589	14,925
Total Aerospace & Defense Airlines 0.4%		924,828
easyJet PLC	3,882	100 456
	5,082	108,456
Auto Components 0.3%	14.067	70 (7(
GKN PLC	14,967	79,676
Banks 9.3%	177.505	(20.220
Barclays PLC	177,525	639,338
HSBC Holdings PLC	160,670	1,369,075
Standard Chartered PLC	39,804	646,139
Total Banks		2,654,552
Beverages 2.8%		
Britvic PLC	2,423	26,419
Diageo PLC	27,496	759,008
SABMiller PLC	212	11,141
Total Beverages Biotechnology 0.1%		796,568
Abcam PLC	1.631	11,755
Genus PLC	423	8,597
Total Biotechnology		20,352
Building Products 0.1%		
James Halstead PLC	3,123	15,299
Capital Markets 2.1%		
Aberdeen Asset Management PLC	20,096	137,110
ICAP PLC	15,475	121,066
Investec PLC	8,607	71,680
Man Group PLC	37,496	113,441
Schroders PLC	2,176	103,369
Schroders PLC Non-Voting Shares	684	24,664
Tullett Prebon PLC	5,165	28,630

Total Capital Markets		599,960
Chemicals 0.8%	2 224	10.007
Alent PLC	2,391	13,296
Croda International PLC	1,562	63,512
Elementis PLC	3,676	15,836
Essentra PLC	1,764	26,017
Johnson Matthey PLC	1,587	79,771
Synthomer PLC	3,610	16,527
Victrex PLC	937	26,081
Total Chemicals Commercial Services & Supplies 0.9%		241,040
Aggreko PLC	1,773	40,191
APR Energy PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	480	2,713
Berendsen PLC	2,132	35,353
De La Rue PLC	2,179	17,953
G4S PLC	22,301	97,927
Homeserve PLC	4,950	28,114
Rentokil Initial PLC	14,155	28,725
RPS Group PLC	2,833	9,475
Total Commercial Services & Supplies		260,451
Communications Equipment 0.1%		
Pace PLC	1,456	7,457
Spirent Communications PLC	5,683	7,361
Total Communications Equipment		14,818
Construction & Engineering 0.4%		,
Balfour Beatty PLC	17,791	63,412
Carillion PLC	9,225	44,768
Keller Group PLC	769	10,828
Total Construction & Engineering Containers & Packaging 0.6%		119,008
DS Smith PLC	11,181	57,297
Rexam PLC	11,179	96,086
RPC Group PLC	1,701	14,646
Total Containers & Packaging Distributors 0.2%		168,029
Inchcape PLC	5,670	66,916
Diversified Financial Services 0.5%	5,070	00,910
IG Group Holdings PLC	6,133	64,551
London Stock Exchange Group PLC	1,916	69,941
London Stock Exchange Group The	1,710	0,,,,1
Total Diversified Financial Services		134,492
Diversified Telecommunication Services 2.4%		
BT Group PLC	83,913	545,612
Cable & Wireless Communications PLC	50,559	45,746
Inmarsat PLC	7,275	99,952
Total Diversified Telecommunication Services Electrical Equipment 0.0%		691,310
HellermannTyton Group PLC Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components 0.6%	1,730	8,585
Domino Printing Sciences PLC	1,368	18,988
Electrocomponents PLC	7,384	26,472
Halma PLC	2,711	28,111
Laird PLC	4,747	23,671
Oxford Instruments PLC	280	3,477
Premier Farnell PLC	7,595	20,858
Renishaw PLC	682	24,724
Spectris PLC	897	28,762
Total Electronic Equipment, Instruments & Components		175,063
Energy Equipment & Services 0.3%		.,.,.
Amec Foster Wheeler PLC	4,356	58,554

1,211

8,814

See Notes to Financial Statements.

## Schedule of Investments (continued)

## WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Fund (DXPS)

March 31, 2015

Investments	Shares	Value
John Wood Group PLC	2,533	\$ 23,878
	2,355	φ 23,070
		01.046
Total Energy Equipment & Services Food Products 3.5%		91,246
Associated British Foods PLC	3,607	150,893
Tate & Lyle PLC	8,106	71,899
Unilever PLC	18,703	781,574
	- /	
Total Food Products		1,004,366
Health Care Equipment & Supplies 0.3%		1,00 1,000
Smith & Nephew PLC	5,741	97,498
Health Care Providers & Services 0.1%	-,	,
Al Noor Hospitals Group PLC	353	5,324
NMC Health PLC	743	7,329
Synergy Health PLC	382	13,185
		,
Total Health Care Providers & Services		25,838
Hotels, Restaurants & Leisure 2.1%		,
Betfair Group PLC	601	19,941
Carnival PLC	2,326	113,809
Compass Group PLC	18,210	316,824
InterContinental Hotels Group PLC	2,036	79,611
Ladbrokes PLC	23,774	36,810
Millennium & Copthorne Hotels PLC	3,203	27,293
•		
Total Hotels, Restaurants & Leisure		594,288
Household Products 2.6%		,
PZ Cussons PLC	3,538	17,989
Reckitt Benckiser Group PLC	8,264	711,539
-		
Total Household Products		729,528
Industrial Conglomerates 0.3%		
Smiths Group PLC	5,210	86,469
Insurance 5.7%		
Amlin PLC	11,635	87,311
Aviva PLC	36,162	289,886
Jardine Lloyd Thompson Group PLC	2,461	38,251
Old Mutual PLC	85,846	283,041
Prudential PLC	27,032	670,957
Standard Life PLC	33,582	237,098
Total Insurance		1,606,544
Internet Software & Services 0.0%		
Telecity Group PLC	1,037	13,470

IT Services 0.1%		
Computacenter PLC	1,401	14,205
Machinery 0.9%		
Bodycote PLC	1,360	14,516
Fenner PLC	2,833	8,485
IMI PLC	2,670	50,536
Melrose Industries PLC	11,763	48,457
Morgan Advanced Materials PLC Rotork PLC	3,296 710	16,660 26,118
Spirax-Sarco Engineering PLC	611	30,930
Vesuvius PLC	3,736	27,237
Weir Group PLC (The)	1,359	34,317
Wen Gloup The (The)	1,557	54,517
Tatal Mashimum		257.254
Total Machinery		257,256
Media 2.2%	2 224	12 222
Daily Mail & General Trust PLC Class A Non-Voting Shares Euromoney Institutional Investor PLC	3,224 973	42,332
Pearson PLC	14,878	320,474
Reed Elsevier PLC	13,685	235,455
	15,005	255,455
T-4-1 M-3'-		(14.420
Total Media		614,439
Metals & Mining 8.8%	1 114	1 222
Acacia Mining PLC Anglo American PLC	1,114 21,229	4,333 318,926
Antofagasta PLC	21,229	311,072
BHP Billiton PLC	34,071	745.273
Evraz PLC	23,802	66,322
Ferrexpo PLC	7,218	6,751
Fresnillo PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	2,512	25,451
Rio Tinto PLC	23,816	980,037
Vedanta Resources PLC <sup>(a)</sup>	3,794	28,161
Total Metals & Mining		2,486,326
Multi-Utilities 5.2%		2,100,020
Centrica PLC	114,904	431,555
National Grid PLC	82,270	1,056,057
Total Multi-Utilities		1,487,612
Oil, Gas & Consumable Fuels 14.2%		1,407,012
BG Group PLC	21,256	261,587
BP PLC	195,155	1,265,154
James Fisher & Sons PLC	398	7,734
Royal Dutch Shell PLC Class A	41,772	1,245,173
Royal Dutch Shell PLC Class B	39,889	1,242,928
		, ,
Total Oil, Gas & Consumable Fuels		4,022,576
Paper & Forest Products 0.3%		4,022,370
Mondi PLC	4,347	83,762
Pharmaceuticals 10.1%	י דט,ד	05,702
AstraZeneca PLC	20,718	1,422,921
Dechra Pharmaceuticals PLC	699	10,449
GlaxoSmithKline PLC	61,704	1,416,131
Hikma Pharmaceuticals PLC	796	25,170
Total Pharmaceuticals		2,874,671
Professional Services 0.4%		2,074,071
Hays PLC	10,913	24,722
Intertek Group PLC	1,061	39,345
Michael Page International PLC	3,414	26,430
WS Atkins PLC	1,094	20,739
	-,~	20,707
Total Professional Services		111.026
Real Estate Investment Trusts (REITs) 0.6%		111,236
Hammerson PLC	9,066	89,499
Segro PLC	12,180	75,381
50510120	12,100	75,501
Tatal Daal Fatata Invactment Tructs (DFITa)		161 000
Total Real Estate Investment Trusts (REITs)		164,880

See Notes to Financial Statements.

# Schedule of Investments (concluded)

# WisdomTree United Kingdom Hedged Equity Fund (DXPS)

March 31, 2015

Investments Bask Externs Management & Development - 0.00%	Shares		Value
Real Estate Management & Development 0.0% Savills PLC	764	\$	9,209
Road & Rail 0.2%	/04	φ	9,209
National Express Group PLC	7,898		33,263
Northgate PLC	1,143		10,028
Notifigate i De	1,145		10,020
Total Road & Rail			43,291
Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment 0.3%			
ARM Holdings PLC	3,807		62,449
CSR PLC	994		12,889
Total Semiconductors & Semiconductor Equipment			75,338
Software 0.5%			í í
Aveva Group PLC	325		7,140
Fidessa Group PLC	534		17,488
Micro Focus International PLC	1,675		29,366
Sage Group PLC (The)	14,208		98,435
Total Software			152,429
Specialty Retail 0.6%			152,427
Dixons Carphone PLC	3,754		22,999
Kingfisher PLC	27,079		152,997
Total Specialty Retail			175,996
Technology Hardware, Storage & Peripherals 0.0%			110,000
Xaar PLC	313		1,914
Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods 0.4%			_,
Burberry Group PLC	3.857		99.226
Ted Baker PLC	309		11,468
			*
Total Textiles, Apparel & Luxury Goods			110,694
Tobacco 8.0%			
British American Tobacco PLC	28,134		1,456,970
Imperial Tobacco Group PLC	18,706		822,798
Total Tobacco			2,279,768
Trading Companies & Distributors 0.5%			, , ,
Ashtead Group PLC	1,894		30,478
Brammer PLC	969		5,754
Bunzl PLC	2,815		76,515
Diploma PLC	1,301		15,480
SIG PLC	4,244		12,789
Total Trading Companies & Distributors			141,016

Transportation Infrastructure 0.1%		
BBA Aviation PLC	6,012	30,041
Wireless Telecommunication Services 5.8%		
Vodafone Group PLC	507,833	1,661,925
TOTAL COMMON STOCKS		
(Cost: \$30,159,289)		28,127,234
INVESTMENT OF CASH COLLATERAL FOR SECURITIES LOANED 0.2%		
United States 0.2%		
State Street Navigator Securities Lending Prime Portfolio, 0.16% <sup>(b)</sup>		
(Cost: \$44,109) <sup>(c)</sup>	44,109	44,109
TOTAL INVESTMENTS IN SECURITIES 99.2%		
(Cost: \$30,203,398)		28,171,343
Cash, Foreign Currency and Other Assets in Excess of Liabilities 0.8%		235,797
NET ASSETS 100.0%		\$ 28,407,140

\* Non-income producing security.

<sup>(a)</sup> Security, or portion thereof, was on loan at March 31, 2015 (See Note 2).

<sup>(b)</sup> Rate shown represents annualized 7-day yield as of March 31, 2015.

(c) At March 31, 2015, the total market value of the Fund s securities on loan was \$41,835 and the total market value of the collateral held by the Fund was \$44,109. Total securities on loan may not correspond with the amounts identified in the Schedule of Investments because pending sales of securities on loan may be in the process of recall from the borrower.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

### **Statements of Assets and Liabilities**

# WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

March 31, 2015

					WisdomTree
	WisdomTree	WisdomTree		WisdomTree	Europe
	Australia	Australia DEFA Europe Equity WisdomTree Dividend			Hedged Equity
	Dividend Fund	Income Fund	DEFA Fund	Growth Fund	Fund
ASSETS:					
Investments, at cost	\$ 57,993,043	\$ 348,855,671	\$ 617,587,548	\$ 12,738,175	\$ 17,968,170,405
Investment in affiliates, at cost (Note 7)		413,073	1,934,975		
Foreign currency, at cost	68,004	418,842	1,012,020	4,498	10,838,049
Investments in securities, at value (including securities on loan) (Note 2) <sup>1</sup>	56,611,781	365,802,070	693,810,563	11,665,554	18,250,988,252
Investment in affiliates, at value (Note 7)		409,180	1,935,496		
Cash	28,569	342	13,969	161	153,583,635
Foreign currency, at value	67,637	417,740	1,007,036	4,485	10,685,734
Unrealized appreciation on forward foreign currency contracts		4,776	8,895	5	588,401,414
Receivables:					
Capital shares sold			5,166,634	64,098	288,566,201
Dividends and interest	405,751	1,452,882	2,616,462	20,948	5,435,809
Foreign tax reclaims		351,897	930,319	9,859	584,249
Investment securities sold		253,297	756,187	1,290	
Total Assets	57,113,738	368,692,184	706,245,561	11,766,400	19,298,245,294
LIABILITIES:					
Unrealized depreciation on forward foreign currency contracts			76	3	31,157,980
Payables:					
Investment of cash collateral for securities loaned (Note 2)	8,277,443	30,542,908	54,527,660	108,251	858,250,696
Investment securities purchased	174,395	361,187	5,623,575	62,329	856,853,397
Advisory fees (Note 3)	23,674	166,750	259,577	5,196	7,442,076
Service fees (Note 2)	180	1,268	2,388	39	56,457
Total Liabilities NET ASSETS	8,475,692 <b>\$ 48,638,046</b>	31,072,113 \$ 337,620,071	60,413,276 <b>\$ 645,832,285</b>	175,818 <b>\$ 11,590,582</b>	1,753,760,606 <b>\$ 17,544,484,688</b>
NET ASSETS NET ASSETS:	\$ 40,030,040	\$ 337,020,071	\$ 043,032,203	\$ 11,390,382	\$ 17,344,404,000
Paid-in capital	\$ 70,641,224	\$ 413,021,887	\$ 815,320,764	\$ 12,694,365	\$ 16,070,649,615
Undistributed net investment income	127,605	1,043,346	2,127,485	21,498	24,551,126
Accumulated net realized gain (loss) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related transactions	(20,742,350)	(93,359,021)	(247,783,590)	(51,775)	609,518,494

Net unrealized appreciation (depreciation) on investments,										
forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and										
liabilities denominated in foreign currencies		(1,388,433)		16,913,859		76,167,626		(1,073,506)		839,765,453
NET ASSETS	\$	48,638,046	\$ .	337,620,071	\$	645,832,285	\$	11,590,582	\$ 3	17,544,484,688
Outstanding beneficial interest shares of \$0.001 par value										
(unlimited number of shares authorized)		900,000		7,800,000		12,500,000		500,000		265,200,000
Net asset value per share	\$	54.04	\$	43.28	\$	51.67	\$	23.18	\$	66.16
<sup>1</sup> Market value of securities out on loan were as follows: \$7,886	6,41	5, \$30,735,340	5, \$:	54,207,089, \$1	23,	854 and \$836,84	8,77	1, respectively.		

See Notes to Financial Statements.

Statements of Assets and Liabilities (continued)

### WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

March 31, 2015

	V	VisdomTree								
	En	rope Hedged	Wisdo	mTree	V	VisdomTree		domTree		
		SmallCap Equity Fund	Eur Smal Dividen	lĈap	Germany Hedged Equity Fund		D ex-F	International Dividend ex-Financials Fund		VisdomTree nternational lged Dividend rowth Fund
ASSETS:										
Investments, at cost	\$	125,655,346	\$ 1,004,	887,255	\$	291,405,013	\$ 34	41,744,968	\$	209,299,762
Investment in affiliates, at cost (Note 7)				917,431				229,157		
Foreign currency, at cost		20,383		398,603		96,010		321,891		239,964
Investments in securities, at value (including securities on loan) (Note 2) <sup>1</sup>		126,434,254	936,	391,851		296,162,069	33	34,538,882		209,573,138
Investment in affiliates, at value (Note 7)				940,186				217,173		
Cash		4,666,579	4,	407,542		8,740,010		2,578		2,355,249
Foreign currency, at value		20,214		398,589		95,212		319,927		239,715
Unrealized appreciation on forward foreign currency contracts		1,149,816		8,290		4,996,866				4,441,151
Receivables:										
Capital shares sold				719,692						
Dividends and interest		357,498	3,	205,212		5,149		1,130,953		393,130
Investment securities sold			1,	647,654						33,525
Foreign tax reclaims		3,352		446,552		8,438		426,335		65,090
Total Assets LIABILITIES:		132,631,713	948,	165,568		310,007,744	33	36,635,848		217,100,998
Unrealized depreciation on forward foreign currency contracts		597,726		8,384		1,437,692		125		398,044
Payables:		,		,						
Investment of cash collateral for securities loaned (Note 2)		1,436,405	90,	144,093		5,574,643	1	12,392,192		5,100,775
Investment securities purchased		4,737,714	3,	738,670		11,102,019				5,070,151
Advisory fees (Note 3)		30,533		397,004		76,897		159,797		78,962
Service fees (Note 2)		232		3,017		705		1,214		599
Total Liabilities		6,802,610		291,168		18,191,956		12,553,328	,	10,648,531
NET ASSETS NET ASSETS:	\$	125,829,103	\$ 853,	874,400	\$	291,815,788	\$ 32	24,082,520	\$	206,452,467
Paid-in capital	\$	124,121,861	\$ 987,	643,680	\$	280,760,701	\$ 47	77,306,728	\$	200,056,025
Undistributed net investment income		361,991	4,	634,978		45,782		799,832		447,698
Accumulated net realized gain (loss) on investments,		18,687	(69,	837,160)		2,695,477	(14	46,751,257)		1,634,876

forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency

related transactions

Net unrealized appreciation (depreciation) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets									
and liabilities denominated in foreign currencies		1,326,564		(68,567,098)		8,313,828		(7,272,783)	4,313,868
NET ASSETS	\$	125,829,103	\$	853,874,400	\$	291,815,788	\$	324,082,520	\$ 206,452,467
Outstanding beneficial interest shares of \$0.001 par value									
(unlimited number of shares authorized)		4,850,004		15,350,000		9,300,000		7,400,000	7,650,000
Net asset value per share	\$	25.94	\$	55.63	\$	31.38	\$	43.79	\$ 26.99
<sup>1</sup> Market value of securities out on loan were as follows: \$2	2,57	3,225, \$91,707	,559	, \$5,644,483, \$13	3,46	6,847 and \$5,14	5,26	69, respectively.	

See Notes to Financial Statements.

Statements of Assets and Liabilities (continued)

### WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

March 31, 2015

	WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund	WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund	nal International Capita p SmallCap Goods		WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund
ASSETS:					
Investments, at cost	\$ 342,361,851	\$ 156,346,619	\$ 1,007,638,478	\$ 3,391,448	\$ 16,377,807,154
Investment in affiliates, at cost (Note 7)	528,639	581,666	6,590,516		
Foreign currency, at cost Investments in securities, at value (including securities on loan) (Note 2) <sup>1</sup>	264,057 375,427,603	171,129 179,114,734	3,666,031 1,064,103,582	1,383 3,381,058	16,404,953 17,468,143,207
Investment in affiliates, at value (Note 7)	531,164	572,114	6,665,956		
Cash	74,509	237,476	22,797	12	19,612,802
Foreign currency, at value	263,503	169,532	3,660,453	1,383	16,404,953
Unrealized appreciation on forward foreign currency contracts	17		8,573	6,925	53,243,359
Receivables:					
Dividends and interest	1,412,744	596,952	5,629,985	20,033	125,001,829
Capital shares sold		2,932,307	11,842,132		38,609,280
Foreign tax reclaims	542,292	106,923	333,508		6,360,227
Investment securities sold	97	33,812	2,333,524		2,208,014
Total Assets	378,251,929	183,763,850	1,094,600,510	3,409,411	17,729,583,671
LIABILITIES:					
Unrealized depreciation on forward foreign currency contracts	846	33	514	214	14,680,041
Payables:					
Investment of cash collateral for securities loaned (Note 2)	22,382,638	25,308,980	161,117,220	631,865	1,832,292,482
Investment securities purchased	451,061	2,967,605	15,261,317		69,447,398
Advisory fees (Note 3)	143,045	72,861	440,559	623	6,256,220
Service fees (Note 2)	1,313	554	3,356	6	57,349
Total Liabilities NET ASSETS	22,978,903 \$ 355,273,026	28,350,033 \$ 155,413,817	176,822,966 \$ 917,777,544	632,708	1,922,733,490
NET ASSETS NET ASSETS:	φ 355,273,020	φ 155,415, <b>6</b> 17	\$ 917,777,544	\$ 2,776,703	\$ 15,806,850,181
Paid-in capital	\$ 386,771,255	\$ 215,873,444	\$ 1,089,488,767	\$ 2,696,033	\$ 14,108,639,468
Undistributed net investment income	945,301	539,941	6,109,280	19,455	111,129,937
Accumulated net realized gain (loss) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related transactions	(65,474,296)	(83,744,678)	(234,271,621)	65,044	460,003,327

Net unrealized appreciation (depreciation) on investments,										
forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets										
and liabilities denominated in foreign currencies		33,030,766		22,745,110		56,451,118		(3,829)		1,127,077,449
NET ASSETS	\$	355,273,026	\$	155,413,817	\$	917,777,544	\$	2,776,703	<b>\$</b> 1	15,806,850,181
Outstanding beneficial interest shares of \$0.001 par value										
(unlimited number of shares authorized)		7,300,000		2,650,000		15,500,000		100,000		287,250,000
Net asset value per share	\$	48.67	\$	58.65	\$	59.21	\$	27.77	\$	55.03
<sup>1</sup> Market value of securities out on loan were as follows: \$2	21,43	32,994, \$25,467	7,96	1, \$157,008,077	, \$61	5,549 and \$1,75	2,022	2,320, respectiv	ely.	

See Notes to Financial Statements.

Statements of Assets and Liabilities (continued)

### WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

March 31, 2015

	Jap	isdomTree oan Hedged `inancials Fund	Jaj	'isdomTree pan Hedged fealth Care Fund	Ja	VisdomTree apan Hedged Real Estate Fund	J	WisdomTree (apan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund	Ja T	'isdomTree pan Hedged ech, Media nd Telecom Fund
ASSETS:										
Investments, at cost	\$	9,118,272	\$	3,606,952	\$	39,800,514	9	5 133,691,593	\$	5,108,241
Foreign currency, at cost Investments in securities, at value (including securities on loan) (Note 2) <sup>1</sup>		9,244,244		3,705 3,889,236		10,372 39,816,388		23,846 137,787,927		11,864 5,440,501
Cash		15,829		693		9,067		43,960		781
Foreign currency, at value				3,705		10,311		23,846		11,864
Unrealized appreciation on forward foreign currency contracts		18,873		5,222		129,292		485,111		15,151
Receivables:										
Capital shares sold		1,336,296						10,094,344		
Investment securities sold						4,096,031		480,170		
Dividends and interest		66,323		18,443		217,325		947,085		24,757
Foreign tax reclaims Total Assets LIABILITIES:		10,681,565		3,917,299		476 44,278,890		8,657 149,871,100		5,493,054
Unrealized depreciation on forward foreign currency contracts		14,541		4,079		2,474		8,624		338
Payables:										
Investment of cash collateral for securities loaned (Note 2)		1,418,569		811,790		8,079,140		21,229,844		1,044,602
Investment securities purchased		1,359,599						10,823,208		14,754
Capital shares redeemed						4,204,608				
Advisory fees (Note 3)		2,293		708		13,117		46,976		1,598
Service fees (Note 2) Total Liabilities NET ASSETS NET ASSETS:	\$	23 2,795,025 <b>7,886,540</b>	\$	7 816,584 <b>3,100,715</b>	\$	134 12,299,473 <b>31,979,417</b>	\$	356 32,109,008 3117,762,092	\$	16 1,061,308 <b>4,431,746</b>
Paid-in capital	\$	7,691,740	\$	2,728,454	\$	30,938,987	5	6 108,387,665	\$	3,880,395
Undistributed net investment income	Ŧ	60,576	Ŷ	15,669	Ψ	191,039	4	843,781	Ŷ	75,567
Accumulated net realized gain on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related transactions		4,418		73,302		708,882		3,966,312		128,825
Net unrealized appreciation on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and liabilities		129,806		283,290		140,509		4,564,334		346,959

denominated in foreign currencies										
NET ASSETS	\$	7,886,540	\$	3,100,715	\$	31,979,417	\$	117,762,092	\$	4,431,746
Outstanding beneficial interest shares of \$0.001 par value										
(unlimited number of shares authorized)		300,000		100,000		1,150,000		3,500,000		150,000
Net asset value per share	\$	26.29	\$	31.01	\$	27.81	\$	33.65	\$	29.54
<sup>1</sup> Market value of securities out on loan were as follows: \$1,351,270, \$772,592, \$7,683,277, \$20,458,147 and \$1,019,263, respectively.										

See Notes to Financial Statements.

Statements of Assets and Liabilities (concluded)

# WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

March 31, 2015

	Jaj	WisdomTree pan SmallCap ividend Fund	Ke	/isdomTree orea Hedged quity Fund	Uni	'isdomTree ted Kingdom dged Equity Fund
ASSETS:						
Investments, at cost	\$	307,071,025	\$	19,556,392	\$	30,203,398
Investment in affiliates, at cost (Note 7)		265,465				
Foreign currency, at cost Investments in securities, at value (including securities on loan) (Note 2) <sup>1</sup>		250,428 341,040,009		23,301 19,301,225		19,622 28,171,343
Investment in affiliates, at value (Note 7)		258,844				
Cash		33,818		8,861		27,905
Foreign currency, at value		250,432		23,055		19,667
Unrealized appreciation on forward foreign currency contracts				136,143		1,021,904
Receivables:						
Dividends and interest		2,524,918		103,338		168,005
Capital shares sold						2,606,396
Investment securities sold		1,586,861				38,932
Foreign tax reclaims		135,403				175
Total Assets LJABILITIES:		345,830,285		19,572,622		32,054,327
		212		10 105		5 001
Unrealized depreciation on forward foreign currency contracts		312		18,185		5,901
Payables:		57 712 072				44.100
Investment of cash collateral for securities loaned (Note 2)		57,713,072		54.022		44,109
Investment securities purchased		1,324,677		74,832		3,586,446
Advisory fees (Note 3)		140,577		9,419		10,634
Service fees (Note 2) Total Liabilities		1,067 59,179,705		71 102,507		97 3,647,187
NET ASSETS	\$	286,650,580	\$	19,470,115	\$	28,407,140
NET ASSETS:						
Paid-in capital	\$	289,179,069	\$	20,053,232	\$	30,109,846
Undistributed net investment income		2,130,343		3,082		119,088
Accumulated net realized loss on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related transactions		(38,579,773)		(447,643)		(804,789)
Net unrealized appreciation (depreciation) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and liabilities denominated in foreign currencies <b>NET ASSETS</b>	\$	33,920,941 <b>286,650,580</b>	\$	(138,556) <b>19,470,115</b>	\$	(1,017,005) <b>28,407,140</b>
Outstanding beneficial interest shares of \$0.001 par value (unlimited number of shares authorized)	Ψ	5,300,000	Ψ	900,000	φ	1,100,000

Edgar Filing:	WisdomTree	Trust - Form N-CSR
---------------	------------	--------------------

Net asset value per share	\$	54.09	\$ 21.63	\$ 25.82
<sup>1</sup> Market value of securities out on loan were as follows: \$55,170,958, \$0 and \$41,835, res	spectively.			

See Notes to Financial Statements.

### **Statements of Operations**

### WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

For the Year or Period Ended March 31, 2015

		isdomTree Australia vidend Fund	WisdomTree DEFA Equity Income Fund		WisdomTree DEFA Fund	WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund <sup>1</sup>		Ei Hedge	lomTree urope ed Equity Yund
INVESTMENT INCOME:									
Dividends <sup>2</sup>	\$	2,384,436	\$	15,281,221	\$ 23,715,059	\$	262,109	\$ 10	8,624,594
Dividends from affiliates (Note 7)				41,093	62,227				
Securities lending income (Note 2)		38,007		398,059	612,911		5,607		5,011,213
Total investment income		2,422,443		15,720,373	24,390,197		267,716	11	3,635,807
EXPENSES:									
Advisory fees (Note 3)		300,516		1,887,871	2,845,405		66,525	2	6,364,491
Service fees (Note 2)		2,279		14,322	26,083		504		200,007
Proxy fees (Note 2)		3,159		10,237	20,131				31,254
Total expenses		305,954		1,912,430	2,891,619		67,029	2	6,595,752
Expense waivers (Note 3)				(1,542)	(3,357)				
Net expenses		305,954		1,910,888	2,888,262		67,029		6,595,752
Net investment income NET REALIZED AND UNREALIZED GAIN (LOSS) ON INVESTMENTS:		2,116,489		13,809,485	21,501,935		200,687	8	7,040,055
Net realized gain (loss) from:									
Investment transactions		1,489,441		659,258	(3,185,458)		(51,720)	(5	3,486,902)
Investment transactions in affiliates (Note 7)				(64,890)	(127,377)				
In-kind redemptions		628,031					(167,701)	1	2,944,903
Forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related									
transactions		(44,226)		(174,911)	(266,901)		(4,452)		3,510,027
Net realized gain (loss)		2,073,246		419,457	(3,579,736)		(223,873)	86	2,968,028
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) from:									
Investment transactions		(8,807,167)		(33,597,008)	(27,083,396)		(1,072,621)	19	1,855,063
Forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and		(00.145)		(5( (70)	(100.50.1)		(007)		4 020 702
liabilities denominated in foreign currencies		(22,145)		(56,679) (33,653,687)	(120,524) (27,203,920)		(885) (1,073,506)		4,930,793 6,785,856
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) Net realized and unrealized gain (loss) on investments		(8,829,312) (6,756,066)		(33,033,087) (33,234,230)	(27,203,920) (30,783,656)		(1,073,306) (1,297,379)		9,753,884
NET INCREASE (DECREASE) IN NET ASSETS		(0,750,000)		(33,234,230)	(30,783,030)		(1,297,579)	1,00	9,133,004
<b>RESULTING FROM OPERATIONS</b> <sup>1</sup> For the period May 7, 2014 (commencement of operations) thr	\$ ough	(4,639,577) March 31, 201		(19,424,745)	\$ (9,281,721)	\$	(1,096,692)	\$ 1,69	6,793,939

<sup>2</sup> Net of foreign withholding tax of \$24,816, \$1,182,266, \$1,939,049, \$32,985 and \$12,788,408, respectively.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

### Statements of Operations (continued)

### WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

For the Year or Period Ended March 31, 2015

INVESTMENT INCOME:         Dividends <sup>3</sup> \$ 390,724 \$ 43,666,6         Dividends from affiliates (Note 7)       78,4		
Dividends from affiliates (Note 7) 78,4	485 79	
		9,912
Securities lending income (Note 2) 1,702 1,405,8	853 21,748 553	5,033 10,393
Total investment income392,42645,150,5EXPENSES:392,42645,150,5	980 335,512 17,820	0,270 1,168,154
Advisory fees (Note 3) 30,533 6,574,2	285 155,933 2,144	4,256 151,453
Service fees (Note 2) 232 49,8	874 1,429 10	6,267 1,149
Proxy fees (Note 2) 42,6	881 402 14	4,634
Total expenses         30,765         6,667,0		5,157 152,602
1		8,080) 7,077 152,602
Net expenses         30,765         6,664,5           Net investment income         361,661         38,486,1	· · · · ·	
NET REALIZED AND UNREALIZED GAIN (LOSS) ON INVESTMENTS:		-,,
Net realized gain (loss) from:		
Investment transactions 18,429 (51,930,5	537) (249,717) 22,28	6,719 (92,392)
Investment transactions in affiliates (Note 7) 14,8	893 (212	2,745)
In-kind redemptions 54,142,2	316 2,923	8,916
In-kind redemptions in affiliates (Note 7) 10,2	214 (1	1,581)
Forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency		
related transactions 588 (198,6		3,144) 1,954,233
Net realized gain 19,017 2,038,2	267 3,974,938 24,813	8,165 1,861,841
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) from:	525) 4 15 4 0 6 0 - (52 0 4	( 100) 072 274
Investment transactions 778,908 (212,615,5	535) 4,154,068 (73,04)	6,198) 273,376
Forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets	254) 2527.069 (7)	9 151) 4 040 402
and liabilities denominated in foreign currencies547,656(99,2)Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation)1,326,564(212,714,7)	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	8,151)4,040,4924,349)4,313,868
Net realized and unrealized gain (loss) on investments 1,345,581 (210,676,5		
NET INCREASE (DECREASE) IN NET ASSETS	(10,00	.,,.,.
<b>RESULTING FROM OPERATIONS</b> \$ 1,707,242 \$ (172,190,3) <sup>1</sup> For the period May 7, 2014 (commencement of operations) through March 31, 2015.	352) \$ 11,843,822 \$ (32,652	2,991) \$ 7,191,261

<sup>1</sup> For the period May 7, 2014 (commencement of operations) through March 31, 2015.

<sup>2</sup> For the period March 4, 2015 (commencement of operations) through March 31, 2015.

<sup>3</sup> Net of foreign withholding tax of \$67,601, \$5,260,596, \$49,698, \$1,704,895 and \$87,948, respectively.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

# Statements of Operations (continued)

### WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

For the Year or Period Ended March 31, 2015

	WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund	WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund	WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund	WisdomTree Japan Hedged Capital Goods Fund <sup>1</sup>	WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund
INVESTMENT INCOME:					
Dividends <sup>2</sup>	\$ 13,999,476	\$ 5,092,637	\$ 33,420,301	\$ 40,957	\$ 260,961,006
Dividends from affiliates (Note 7)	20,074	14,914	81,261		
Securities lending income (Note 2)	318,565	219,933	1,146,966	428	2,614,081
Total investment income	14,338,115	5,327,484	34,648,528	41,385	263,575,087
EXPENSES:					
Advisory fees (Note 3)	1,635,376	840,337	5,359,065	10,438	55,027,143
Service fees (Note 2)	14,991	6,375	40,655	96	504,415
Proxy fees (Note 2)	11,652	6,658	35,872		413,911
Total expenses	1,662,019	853,370	5,435,592	10,534	55,945,469
Expense waivers (Note 3)	(1,265)	(457)	(7,623)	(1,087)	55.045.460
Net expenses Net investment income	1,660,754 12,677,361	852,913 4,474,571	5,427,969 29,220,559	9,447 31,938	55,945,469 207,629,618
NET REALIZED AND UNREALIZED GAIN (LOSS) ON INVESTMENTS:	12,077,501	4,474,371	29,220,539	51,938	207,029,018
Net realized gain (loss) from:					
Investment transactions	(1,863,449)	3,650,157	(27,115,807)	(16,397)	(215,787,729)
Investment transactions in affiliates (Note 7)	7,294	20,935	(147,413)		
In-kind redemptions		2,334,545	67,412,772	102,948	278,099,783
In-kind redemptions in affiliates (Note 7)		(23)	(325)		
Capital gain distributions from affiliates (Note 7)		174			
Forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency					
related transactions	(168,845)	(70,508)	(424,985)	349,200	1,666,089,994
Net realized gain (loss) Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) from:	(2,025,000)	5,935,280	39,724,242	435,751	1,728,402,048
Investment transactions	(20,320,850)	(10,070,878)	(130,826,173)	(10,390)	1,158,481,855
Forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and liabilities denominated in foreign currencies Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) Net realized and unrealized gain (loss) on investments	(70,178) (20,391,028) (22,416,028)	(21,732) (10,092,610) (4,157,330)	(130,084) (130,956,257) (91,232,015)	6,561 (3,829) 431,922	(64,138,025) 1,094,343,830 2,822,745,878
NET INCREASE (DECREASE) IN NET ASSETS RESULTING FROM OPERATIONS <sup>1</sup> For the period April 8, 2014 (commencement of operati	\$ (9,738,667) ions) through March	\$ 317,241 31, 2015.	\$ (62,011,456)	\$ 463,860	\$ 3,030,375,496

<sup>2</sup> Net of foreign withholding tax of \$1,103,673, \$525,407, \$2,691,170, \$4,733 and \$28,916,969, respectively.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

### Statements of Operations (continued)

### WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

For the Year or Period Ended March 31, 2015

			WisdomTree Japan Hedged Health Care Fund <sup>1</sup>		WisdomTree Japan Hedged Real Estate Fund <sup>1</sup>		WisdomTree Japan Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund		Japa Teo and	sdomTree an Hedged ch, Media I Telecom Fund <sup>1</sup>
INVESTMENT INCOME:										
Dividends <sup>2</sup>	\$	127,511	\$	32,045	\$	411,952	\$	1,741,227	\$	48,524
Securities lending income (Note 2)		1,145		883		10,062		113,322		3,513
Total investment income		128,656		32,928		422,014		1,854,549		52,037
EXPENSES:										
Advisory fees (Note 3)		27,650		9,491		100,209		510,070		15,502
Service fees (Note 2)		253		87		918		3,870		142
Proxy fees (Note 2)								2,784		
Total expenses		27,903		9,578		101,127		516,724		15,644
Expense waivers (Note 3)		(2,880)		(989)		(10,439)				(1,615)
Net expenses		25,023		8,589		90,688		516,724		14,029
Net investment income		103,633		24,339		331,326		1,337,825		38,008
NET REALIZED AND UNREALIZED GAIN (LOSS) ON INVESTMENTS:										
Net realized gain (loss) from:										
Investment transactions		(132,325)		(4,873)		(393,538)		(2,186,262)		9,055
In-kind redemptions		40,257		110,101		486,153		2,778,068		93,220
Forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related	1									
transactions		1,087,939		279,799		3,078,832		13,717,580		483,688
Net realized gain		995,871		385,027		3,171,447		14,309,386		585,963
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) from:										
Investment transactions		125,972		282,284		15,874		5,106,304		332,260
Forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and	1									
liabilities denominated in foreign currencies		3,834		1,006		124,635		(152,111)		14,699
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation)		129,806		283,290		140,509		4,954,193		346,959
Net realized and unrealized gain on investments		1,125,677		668,317		3,311,956		19,263,579		932,922
NET INCREASE IN NET ASSETS RESULTING FROM	¢	1 000 010	¢	(00 (5)	¢	2 ( 12 202	¢	20 (01 40 )	¢	070 020
<b>OPERATIONS</b> <sup>1</sup> For the period April 8, 2014 (commencement of operations)	\$	1,229,310	\$	692,656	\$	3,643,282	\$	20,601,404	\$	970,930
<sup>1</sup> For the period April 8, 2014 (commencement of operations)	inrou	gn March 31,	2015.							

<sup>2</sup> Net of foreign withholding tax of \$14,203, \$3,669, \$46,650, \$231,225 and \$5,423, respectively.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

#### Statements of Operations (concluded)

### WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

For the Year or Period Ended March 31, 2015

	WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund		WisdomTree Korea Hedged Equity Fund		Uni	'isdomTree ted Kingdom dged Equity Fund	
INVESTMENT INCOME:							
Dividends <sup>1</sup>	\$	5,341,844	\$	130,718	\$	931,897	
Dividends from affiliates (Note 7)		25,712					
Securities lending income (Note 2)		375,182		149		911	
Total investment income		5,742,738		130,867		932,808	
EXPENSES:							
Advisory fees (Note 3)		1,675,819		58,790		105,611	
Service fees (Note 2)		12,713		446		968	
Proxy fees (Note 2)		17,837		257		919	
Total expenses		1,706,369		59,493		107,498	
Expense waivers (Note 3)		(1,290)					
Net expenses		1,705,079		59,493		107,498	
Net investment income NET REALIZED AND UNREALIZED GAIN (LOSS) ON INVESTMENTS:		4,037,659		71,374		825,310	
Net realized gain (loss) from:							
Investment transactions		(3,584,946)		(333,815)		(173,146)	
Investment transactions in affiliates (Note 7)		(17,305)		(000,010)		(170,110)	
In-kind redemptions		8,879,122				282,100	
In-kind redemptions in affiliates (Note 7)		5,258				- ,	
Capital gain distributions from affiliates (Note 7)		11,058					
Forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related transactions		(199,477)		56,444		1,926,564	
Net realized gain (loss)		5,093,710		(277,371)		2,035,518	
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) from:				,			
Investment transactions		14,610,898		(312,686)		(2,755,246)	
Forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and liabilities denominated in							
foreign currencies		(17,205)		148,353		894,715	
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation)		14,593,693		(164,333)		(1,860,531)	
Net realized and unrealized gain (loss) on investments	¢	19,687,403	<i>•</i>	(441,704)	¢	174,987	
<b>NET INCREASE (DECREASE) IN NET ASSETS RESULTING FROM OPERATIONS</b> <sup>1</sup> Net of foreign withholding tax of \$617,131, \$33,759 and \$7,671, respectively.	\$	23,725,062	\$	(370,330)	\$	1,000,297	

<sup>1</sup> Net of foreign withholding tax of \$617,131, \$33,759 and \$7,671, respectively.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

**Statements of Changes in Net Assets** 

	WisdomTree				Wisdo	ree	WisdomTree				
	Australia D	ivid	end Fund	DEFA Equit			come Fund	DEFA Fund			
	For the		For the				For the	For the			For the
	Year Ended		Period Ended		ear Ended	Period Ended		Year Ended		Р	eriod Ended
	March 31, 2015 M		arch 31 2014	I	March 31, 2015	March 31 201		arch 31, 2014 March 31, 2015		M	arch 31 - 2014
INCREASE (DECREASE) IN NET ASSETS RE FROM OPERATIONS:		1010	aren 01, 2011		2010		ur en 01, 2011	ivitui chi	01,2010		aren 01, 2011
Net investment income	\$ 2,116,489	\$	2,393,944	\$	13,809,485	\$	14,596,110	\$ 21,	501,935	\$	22,496,387
Net realized gain (loss) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related transactions	2,073,246		909,079		419,457		(1,730,113)	(3,	579,736)		2,902,130
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and liabilities denominated in foreign currencies	(8 820 212)		(5.120.791)		(22 652 697)		36,323,278	(27	202 020)		63,516,879
Net increase (decrease) in net assets resulting from	(8,829,312)		(5,139,781)		(33,653,687)		50,525,278	(27,	203,920)		05,510,879
operations <b>DIVIDENDS:</b>	(4,639,577)		(1,836,758)		(19,424,745)		49,189,275	(9,	281,721)		88,915,396
Net investment income	(1,972,575)		(2,462,154)		(13,241,538)		(14,535,126)	(20,	650,247)		(22,732,659)
CAPITAL SHARE TRANSACTIONS:	5 447 076				(5 522 (42		(1.000.1(0	106	576 505		56 729 550
Net proceeds from sale of shares Cost of shares redeemed	5,447,076		(17,756,703)		65,533,642		61,088,169	106,	576,595		56,738,559
Net increase (decrease) in net assets resulting from	(5,334,442)										(12,340,781)
capital share transactions Net Increase (Decrease) in Net Assets	112,634 (6,499,518)		(17,756,703) (22,055,615)		65,533,642 32,867,359		61,088,169 95,742,318		576,595 644,627		44,397,778 110,580,515
NET ASSETS:	(0,4)),510)		(22,055,015)		52,007,557		<i>)3</i> ,7 <del>4</del> 2, <i>3</i> 10	70,	044,027		110,500,515
Beginning of period	\$ 55,137,564	\$	77,193,179	\$ 3	304,752,712	\$	209,010,394	\$ 569,	187,658	\$	458,607,143
End of period	\$ 48,638,046	\$	55,137,564	\$ 3	337,620,071	\$	304,752,712	\$ 645,	832,285	\$	569,187,658
Undistributed net investment income included in net assets at end of period	\$ 127,605	\$	29,189	\$	1,043,346	\$	646,092	\$ 2.	127,485	\$	1,499,228
SHARES CREATED AND REDEEMED:	φ 127,000	Ψ	27,107	Ψ	1,040,040	Ψ	040,072	φ 2,	127,405	Ψ	1,777,220
Shares outstanding, beginning of period	900,000		1,200,000		6,400,000		5,050,000	10,	450,000		9,600,000
Shares created	100,000				1,400,000		1,350,000	2,	050,000		1,100,000
Shares redeemed	(100,000)		(300,000)								(250,000)
Shares outstanding, end of period	900,000		900,000		7,800,000		6,400,000	12,	500,000		10,450,000

See Notes to Financial Statements.

Statements of Changes in Net Assets (continued)

## WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

	WisdomTree Europe Dividend Growth Fund For the Period			Wisdor Europe Hedged	l Equit	For the	1	WisdomTree e Hedged SmallCap Equity Fund For the Period
		May 7, 2014* through March 31, 2015		For the Year Ended Aarch 31, 2015		riod Ended Aarch 31, 2014		Aarch 4, 2015* through Aarch 31, 2015
INCREASE (DECREASE) IN NET ASSETS R OPERATIONS:	ESULTIN	IG FROM		,				
Net investment income	\$	200,687	\$	87,040,055	\$	11,907,904	\$	361,661
Net realized gain (loss) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related transactions		(223,873)		862,968,028		(32,514,404)		19,017
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and								
liabilities denominated in foreign currencies Net increase (decrease) in net assets resulting from	1	(1,073,506)		746,785,856		88,263,625		1,326,564
operations DIVIDENDS AND DISTRIBUTIONS:		(1,096,692)		1,696,793,939		67,657,125		1,707,242
Net investment income		(174,792)		(73,966,189)		(9,199,353)		
Capital gains				(184,744,238)				
Total dividends and distributions CAPITAL SHARE TRANSACTIONS:		(174,792)		(258,710,427)		(9,199,353)		
Net proceeds from sale of shares		20,859,822	15	5,173,767,490		940,909,066		124,121,761
Cost of shares redeemed Net increase in net assets resulting from capital		(7,997,856)		(127,685,798)	(	103,574,788)		
share transactions Net Increase in Net Assets		12,861,966 11,590,482		5,046,081,692 5,484,165,204		837,334,278 895,792,050		124,121,761 125,829,003
NET ASSETS:								
Beginning of period	\$	100	\$	1,060,319,484	\$	164,527,434	\$	100
End of period	\$	11,590,582	\$ 17	7,544,484,688	\$1,	060,319,484	\$	125,829,103
Undistributed net investment income included in net assets at end of period	\$	21.498	\$	24,551,126	\$	2,822,627	\$	361,991
SHARES CREATED AND REDEEMED:	φ	21,498	φ	24,331,120	φ	2,022,027	φ	501,991
Shares outstanding, beginning of period		4		18,800,000		3,300,000		4
Shares created		850,000		248,650,000		17,600,000		4,850,000
Shares redeemed		(350,004)		(2,250,000)		(2,100,000)		
Shares outstanding, end of period * Commencement of operations.		500,000		265,200,000		18,800,000		4,850,004

\* Commencement of operations.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

Statements of Changes in Net Assets (continued)

e

	Wisd	omTree	Wisc	lomTree	International Dividend			
	Europe SmallC	ap Dividend Fund	Germany Hee	lged Equity Fund For the Period	ex-Financials Fund			
	For the	For the	For the	October 17, 2013*	For the	For the		
	Year Ended	Period Ended	Year Ended	through	Year Ended	Period Ended		
	March 31, 2015	March 31, 2014	March 31, 2015	March 31, 2014	March 31, 2015	March 31, 2014		
INCREASE (DECREASE) IN NET ASSI RESULTING FROM OPERATIONS:	ETS							
Net investment income (loss)	\$ 38,486,170	\$ 5,150,464	\$ 177,748	\$ (18)	\$ 15,653,193	\$ 15,886,146		
Net realized gain (loss) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related transactions	2,038,267	11,160,520	3,974,938	(169,772)	24,818,165	21,759,028		
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and liabilities denominated in foreign currencies		139.859.136	7.691.136	622.692	(73,124,349)	31,939,259		
Net increase (decrease) in net assets resulting from operations <b>DIVIDENDS AND DISTRIBUTIONS:</b>	(172,190,352)		11,843,822	452,902	(32,652,991)	69,584,433		
Net investment income	(37,998,494)	(3,161,594)	(178,439)		(15,437,232)	(15,909,125)		
Capital gains	(37,550,151)	(3,101,391)	(1,063,257)		(13,137,232)	(15,505,125)		
Total dividends and distributions CAPITAL SHARE TRANSACTIONS:	(37,998,494)	(3,161,594)	(1,241,696)		(15,437,232)	(15,909,125)		
Net proceeds from sale of shares	885,658,937	1,237,151,944	271,770,808	8,989,957	70,209,452			
Cost of shares redeemed	(1,268,466,721)	(4,163,918)		(105)	(47,582,200)	(53,811,313)		
Net increase (decrease) in net assets	(202 005 50 0			0.000.050				
resulting from capital share transactions Net Increase (Decrease) in Net Assets NET ASSETS:	(382,807,784) (592,996,630)		271,770,808 282,372,934	8,989,852 9,442,754	22,627,252 (25,462,971)	(53,811,313) (136,005)		
Beginning of period	\$ 1,446,871,030	\$ 60,874,478	\$ 9,442,854	\$ 100	\$ 349,545,491	\$ 349,681,496		
End of period	\$ 853,874,400	\$ 1,446,871,030	\$ 291,815,788	\$ 9,442,854	\$ 324,082,520	\$ 349,545,491		
Undistributed net investment income included in net assets at end of period	\$ 4,634,978	\$ 2,903,216	\$ 45,782	\$	\$ 799,832	\$ 754,395		

SHARES CREATED AND REDEEMED:						
Shares outstanding, beginning of period	23,250,000	1,450,000	350,000	4	7,100,000	8,300,000
Shares created	14,550,000	21,900,000	8,950,000	350,000	1,400,000	
Shares redeemed	(22,450,000)	(100,000)		(4)	(1,100,000)	(1,200,000)
Shares outstanding, end of period	15,350,000	23,250,000	9,300,000	350,000	7,400,000	7,100,000
* Commencement of operations						

\* Commencement of operations.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

Statements of Changes in Net Assets (continued)

# WisdomTree Developed World ex-U.S. and Currency Hedged Equity Funds

	WisdomTree International Hedged Dividend Growth Fund For the Period			Wisd rnational Larg		WisdomTree I International MidCap Dividend Fun					
INCREASE (DECREASE) IN NET ASSETS	May 7, 2014* through March 31, 2015			For the Year Ended arch 31, 2015		For the Period Ended Earch 31, 2014	For the Year Ended March 31, 2015			For the eriod Ended arch 31, 2014	
OPERATIONS:	NESULTING F	KOM									
Net investment income	\$ 1	,015,552	\$	12,677,361	\$	12,366,635	\$	4,474,571	\$	4,245,060	
Net realized gain (loss) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related transactions	1	,861,841		(2,025,000)		(6,416,407)		5,935,280		1,807,862	
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and											
liabilities denominated in foreign currencies Net increase (decrease) in net assets resulting	4	,313,868		(20,391,028)		36,792,415		(10,092,610)		17,484,914	
from operations DIVIDENDS AND DISTRIBUTIONS:	7	,191,261		(9,738,667)		42,742,643		317,241		23,537,836	
Net investment income	(	(341,603)		(12,260,118)		(12,150,590)		(4,298,234)		(4,342,219)	
Capital gains Total dividends and distributions CAPITAL SHARE TRANSACTIONS:		(453,216) (794,819)		(12,260,118)		(12,150,590)		(4,298,234)		(4,342,219)	
Net proceeds from sale of shares	200	,056,027		61,995,325		74,143,503		29,317,147		2,817,029	
Cost of shares redeemed		(102)						(11,004,207)			
Net increase in net assets resulting from capital share transactions <b>Net Increase in Net Assets</b>		,055,925 ,452,367		61,995,325 39,996,540		74,143,503 104,735,556		18,312,940 14,331,947		2,817,029 22,012,646	
NET ASSETS:											
Beginning of period	\$	100	\$	315,276,486	\$	210,540,930	\$	141,081,870	\$	119,069,224	
End of period		,452,467	\$	355,273,026	\$	315,276,486	\$	155,413,817	\$	141,081,870	
Undistributed net investment income included in net assets at end of period SHARES CREATED AND REDEEMED:	\$	447,698	\$	945,301	\$	696,213	\$	539,941	\$	411,974	
Shares outstanding, beginning of period		4		6,100,000		4,600,000		2,350,000		2,300,000	
Shares created	7.	,650,000		1,200,000		1,500,000		500,000		50,000	
Shares redeemed Shares outstanding, end of period * Commencement of operations.	7.	(4) 650,000		7,300,000		6,100,000		(200,000) 2,650,000		2,350,000	

\* Commencement of operations.

See Notes to Financial Statements.

Statements of Changes in Net Assets (continued)

	International SmallCap Dividend Japan He Fund Capital Goo			isdomTree oan Hedged al Goods Fund • the Period	WisdomTree Japan Hedged Equity Fund				
INCREASE (DECREASE) IN NET ASSETS RESU OPERATIONS:	For the Year Ended March 31, 2015 LTING FROM		For the eriod Ended arch 31, 2014	Ар	ril 8, 2014* through rch 31, 2015		For the Year Ended arch 31, 2015		For the eriod Ended arch 31, 2014
Net investment income	\$ 29,220,559	\$	22,483,302	\$	31,938	\$	207,629,618	\$	196,120,260
Net realized gain on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and foreign currency related transactions	39,724,242		26,658,982		435,751		1,728,402,048		789,092,915
Net change in unrealized appreciation (depreciation) on investments, forward foreign currency contracts and translation of assets and liabilities denominated in									
foreign currencies Net increase (decrease) in net assets resulting from	(130,956,257)		91,458,437		(3,829)		1,094,343,830		(290,739,334)
operations	(62,011,456)		140,600,721		463,860		3,030,375,496		694,473,841
DIVIDENDS AND DISTRIBUTIONS:									
Net investment income	(28,286,347)		(27,535,002)		(17,112)		(207,539,167)		(143,145,142)
Capital gains					(144,392)		(1,104,073,317)		(153,506,590)
Total dividends and distributions CAPITAL SHARE TRANSACTIONS:	(28,286,347)		(27,535,002)		(161,504)	(	(1,311,612,484)		(296,651,732)
Net proceeds from sale of shares	309,891,793		248,798,670		5,180,742		5,763,303,856		8,779,979,328
Cost of shares redeemed	(225,813,659)				(2,706,495)	(	(3,117,040,421)	(	3,368,610,295)
Net increase in net assets resulting from capital share transactions	84,078,134		248,798,670		2,474,247		2,646,263,435		5,411,369,033
Net Increase (Decrease) in Net Assets	(6,219,669)		361,864,389		2,776,603		4,365,026,447		5,809,191,142
NET ASSETS:									
Beginning of period	\$ 923,997,213	\$	562,132,824	\$	100	\$1	1,441,823,734	\$	5,632,632,592
End of period	\$ 917,777,544	\$	923,997,213	\$	2,776,703	\$1	5,806,850,181	\$1	1,441,823,734
Undistributed net investment income included in net assets at end of period	\$ 6,109,280	\$	4,022,356	\$	19,455	\$	111,129,937	\$	116,301,672
SHARES CREATED AND REDEEMED:	- 0,109,200	¥	.,022,000	Ŷ	17,100	Ŷ	,-=>,>07	Ŷ	
Shares outstanding, beginning of period	14,250,000		10,150,000		4		240,900,000		131,150,000
Shares created	4,800,000		4,100,000		200,000		110,000,000		183,100,000
Shares redeemed	(3,550,000)				(100,004)		(63,650,000)		(73,350,000)
Shares outstanding, end of period	15,500,000		14,250,000		100,000		287,250,000		